IDENTIFICATION CODES FOR ORGANIZATIONS LISTED IN COMPUTERIZED DATA SYSTEMS OF THE U.S. GEOLOGICAL SURVEY

By Cassandra D. Blackwell

U.S. Geological Survey Open-File Report 93-410 (Supersedes Open-File Report 91-500)



Reston, Virginia 1993

U.S. DEPARTMENT OF THE INTERIOR BRUCE BABBITT, Secretary

U.S. GEOLOGICAL SURVEY Dallas L. Peck, Director

For additional information write to:

Chief Hydrologist U.S. Geological Survey 421 National Center Reston, VA 22092 Copies of this report can be purchased from:

U.S. Geological Survey
Books and Open-File Reports
Section
Federal Center
Box 25425
Denver, Colorado 80225

CONTENTS

| | Page |
|--|--|
| Abstract | . 1 |
| Introduction | . 1 |
| Structure of the identification code | . 2 |
| Code assignments | . 3 |
| References | . 4 |
| Part I: Identification codes for organizations in ascending order by organization code | . 7 |
| Foreign organizations | . 7 |
| Federal organizations | . 10 |
| Organizations with national or multistate jurisdiction | . 12 |
| Non-Federal organizations with State or local jurisdiction | . 14 |
| Alabama Alaska Arizona. Arkansas. California Colorado. Connecticut Delaware District of Columbia Florida Georgia. Hawaii Idaho Illinois Indiana Iowa Kansas Kentucky Louisiana Maine | . 15 . 17 . 21 . 21 . 40 . 46 . 47 . 48 . 49 . 54 . 55 . 57 . 58 . 60 . 62 . 63 . 64 |

CONTENTS--Continued

| | Page |
|---|------|
| Massachusetts | 70 |
| Michigan | 71 |
| Minnesota | 74 |
| Mississippi | |
| Missouri | |
| Montana | 79 |
| Nebraska | 80 |
| Nevada | |
| New Hampshire | |
| New Jersey | 83 |
| New Mexico | |
| New York | |
| North Carolina | |
| North Dakota | |
| Ohio | |
| Oklahoma | |
| Oregon | |
| Pennsylvania | |
| Rhode Island | |
| South Carolina | |
| South Dakota | |
| Tennessee | |
| Texas | |
| Utah | |
| Vermont | |
| Virginia | |
| Washington | |
| West Virginia | |
| Wisconsin | |
| | |
| Wyoming Federal Organizations of the United States Territories | |
| American Samoa | |
| Guam | 130 |
| | 440 |
| Puerto Rico Virgin Islands (U.S.) | |

CONTENTS--Continued

| | Page |
|---|---------------|
| Part II: Identification codes for organizations in alphabet | ical order by |
| organization name | |
| Foreign organizations | |
| Federal organizations | |
| Organizations with national or multistate jurisdiction | |
| Non-Federal organizations with State or local jurisdiction | 139 |
| A1.1 | 120 |
| Alabama | |
| Alaska | |
| Arizona | |
| Arkansas | |
| California | _ |
| Colorado | |
| Connecticut | |
| Delaware | |
| District of Columbia | |
| Florida | |
| Georgia | |
| Hawaii | |
| Idaho | |
| Illinois | |
| Indiana | |
| Iowa | |
| Kansas | |
| Kentucky | |
| Louisiana | |
| Maine | 191 |
| Maryland | |
| Massachusetts | |
| Michigan | |
| Minnesota | |
| Mississippi | |
| Missouri | |
| Montana | |
| Nebraska | |
| Nevada | |
| New Hampshire | |
| New Jersey | |
| 11CM 1019Ch | 40c |

CONTENTS--Continued

| P | age |
|--|-----|
| New Mexico | 210 |
| New York. | |
| North Carolina | |
| North Dakota | |
| Ohio | |
| Oklahoma | |
| Oregon | |
| Pennsylvania | |
| Rhode Island | |
| South Carolina | |
| South Dakota | |
| Tennessee | |
| Texas | |
| Utah | |
| Vermont | |
| Virginia | 246 |
| Washington 2 | |
| West Virginia2 | |
| Wisconsin | |
| Wyoming | 254 |
| | |
| Non-Federal Organizations of the United States Territories | 255 |
| American Samoa | 255 |
| | 255 |
| Puerto Rico | 255 |
| Virgin Islands | |
| | |
| Index | 257 |
| | |
| ILLUSTRATIONS | |
| Figure 1. Agency Code Assignment Request Form | 4 |

IDENTIFICATION CODES FOR ORGANIZATIONS LISTED IN COMPUTERIZED DATA SYSTEMS OF THE U.S. GEOLOGICAL SURVEY

By Cassandra D. Blackwell

ABSTRACT

This report contains codes for the unique identification of public and private organizations listed in computerized data systems. These codes are used by the U.S. Geological Survey's National Water Data Exchange (NAWDEX), National Water Data Storage and Retrieval System (WATSTORE), Earth Science Information Center (ESIC), and the Office of Water Data Coordination (OWDC). The format structure of the codes is discussed and instructions are given for requesting new codes.

INTRODUCTION

In collaboration with the U.S. Geological Survey's Office of Water Data Coordination (OWDC), the National Water Data Exchange (NAWDEX) gathers information on Federal, state, and private organizations that are sources of water data. NAWDEX also indexes the water data available from many of these sources. In addition, the U.S. Geological Survey's National Water Data Storage and Retrieval System (WATSTORE) provides facilities for the storage in its files of water data collected by other organizations. These data are also indexed by NAWDEX. A standard coding system is used to uniquely identify each organization participating in these programs.

The Earth Science Information Center (ESIC) of the U.S. Geological Survey gathers information on the availability and location of cartographic data available from a large number of Federal, state, and private organizations. ESIC uses codes established by the Office of Management and Budget for the identification of Federal organizations. The enclosed identification codes are also used by ESIC for the identification of non-Federal organizations participating in its program.

The OWDC is responsible for the coordination of water-data acquisition activities of all Federal agencies. Many non-Federal organizations also participate in the coordination activities. The enclosed codes are used for the identification of all organizations participating in OWDC activities, including the Catalog of Information on Water Data.

STRUCTURE OF THE IDENTIFICATION CODE

The identification code contains a minimum of three characters and a maximum of five characters. Codes have been assigned in the following formats.

- A. USaaa This format is used to identify Federal organizations. The first two characters are always the letters "US". The "aaa" is replaced by one to three characters which provide a meaningful abbreviation of the organization name. For example, USGS is the identification code for the U.S. Geological Survey,
- B. aaaaa This format is used to identify organizations having jurisdiction at the international, national, or multi-state level. This includes organizations administering Federal-State compacts, State-to-State compacts and private organizations. From three to five characters are used which provide a meaningful abbreviation of the organization name. This format requires alphabetic characters only and does not allow the characters "US" in the first two positions of the code or the character "X" in the third position of the code. For example, SRBC is the identification code for the Susquehanna River Basin Commission.
- C. ss000 -This format is used to identify non-Federal organizations having jurisdiction within a single state boundary. These include state, county, municipal, private, university, and other local organizations. In this format, the "ss" is replaced by the alphabetic Federal standard state code identifying the state or outlying area of the United States in which the organization is located. Alphabetic codes in the Federal Information Processing Standards Publication (FIPS) Number 5-2, "Codes for the Identification of the States, the District of Columbia Columbia and the Outlying Areas of the Unted States, and Associated Areas" dated May 1987, are used in these positions. The characters "000" are replaced by either a numeric sequence number or a combination of alphabetic and numeric characters that are arbitrarily assigned to uniquely identify each organization. The letter "X" cannot be used in the third position of the code, and the fifth position of the code must always contain a numeric character. For example, CA001 is the identification code for the California Department of Water Resources

D. ccX00 - This format is used to identify foreign organizations. The characters "cc" are replaced by the FIPS alphabetic standard code for the country in which the organization is located. The code is taken from the Federal Information Processing Standard Publication Number 10-3, "Countries, Dependencies, Areas of Special Sovereignty, and Their Principal Administrative Divisions" dated February 1984. The third position of this code is always the letter "X". The characters "00" are replaced by either a numeric sequence number, a combination of alphabetic characters that are arbitrarily assigned to identify each organization. For example, CAX01 is the organization code for the Waters/Directorate, Water Resources Branch, Canada.

CODE ASSIGNMENTS

All organizational codes used by NAWDEX, WATSTORE, and OWDC, and non-Federal organizational codes used by ESIC, are assigned by the NAWDEX Program Office which is located at the U.S. Geological Survey's National Center in Reston, Virginia. If additional codes are needed, they may be requested using the form shown in figure 1. The information required in the upper part of the form is mandatory and pertains to the organization for which the code is requested. All items in this upper part of the form must be completed. The center part of the form is completed if the organizational code is requested by an individual whose address is different from that given on the upper part of the form. The lower part of the form is for use by the NAWDEX Program Office only. The enclosed form may be duplicated or small quantities of the form may be requested from the NAWDEX Program Office.

Information on organizational codes or requests for organizational code assignments should be directed to:

Program Office National Water Data Exchange U.S. Geological Survey 421 National Center 12201 Sunrise Valley Drive Reston, VA 22092

Telephone: (703) 648-5672

REFERENCES

- U.S. Department of Commerce, National Bureau of Standards, 1987, Codes for the Identification of the States, the District of Columbia and the Outlying Areas of the United States, and Associated Areas, Federal Information Processing Standards Publication 5-2, 7 p.
- U.S. Department of Commerce, National Bureau of Standards, 1984, Countries, Dependencies, Areas of Special Sovereignty, and Their Principal Administrative Divisions, Federal Information Processing Standards Publication 10-3, 65 p.

U.S. DEPARTMENT OF THE INTERIOR GEOLOGICAL SURVEY

NAMORX ATTER DATA EXCHANGE

Agency Code Assigment Request

| | | Request date: | | | |
|--|---------------------------------------|-------------------------|---------------|------------------|--|
| Agency code request for (Please provide co | omplete inform | ation): | | | |
| NAME AND/OR TITLE OF | | | | | |
| RESPONSIBLE INDIVIDUAL: | | | | | |
| ORGANIZATION NAME: | · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · | | | | |
| ADDRESS: | | | | | |
| Street | | City | State | Zip code | |
| TELEPHONE NO : | | | | | |
| TYPE OF REQUEST: New | Change | | | | |
| ORGANIZATION TYPE (Check one): | Federal | State | County | Municipal | |
| Other local University | Private | Other (Speci | fy) | | |
| REMARKS: | | | | | |
| | | | | | |
| | | | | | |
| | | | | | |
| | | | | | |
| Agency code requested by (Complete only | y if different th | an above): | | | |
| NAME: | | ORGANIZAT | TION | | |
| | | _ | | | |
| ADDRESS: Street | | City | State | Zip code | |
| Street | | City | State | zip co de | |
| TELEPHONE NO: | | | | | |
| | | | | | |
| | | | | | |
| For NAWDEX use only: | | | | | |
| REGION CODE: | STATE | CODE: | OLD RECORI | D NO: | |
| NAWDEX AGENCY CODE ASSIGNED: | | | DATE CODE ASS | SIGNED: | |
| ACCOUNT NO: | • | Approved and logged by: | | | |
| MAIL REQUEST TO: | | | | | |

National Water Data Exchange U.S. Geological Survey 421 National Center 12201 Sumrise Valley Drive Reston, Virginia 22092

.

.

.

IDENTIFICATION CODES FOR ORGANIZATIONS IN ASCENDING ORDER BY ORGANIZATION CODE

Foreign Organizations

| ORGANI- |
|---------|
| ZATION |
| CODE |
| |

- BAX02 UNITED NATIONS-FOOD & AGRICULTURE OREG, THAILAND
- BRX01 COMPANHIA AUXIL-EMPRESAS ELETRICAS BRASILEIRAS
- CAXO1 INLAND WATERS/DIRECTORATE, WATER RESOURCES BRANCH, CANADA
- CAXO2 ECOSYSTEM SCIENCES AND EVALUATION DIRECTORATE, CANADA
- CAXO3 DEPARTMENT OF ENERGY, MINES AND RESOURCES, CANADA
- CAXO4 INLAND WATERS/DIRECTORATE, ENVIRONMENT CANADA, CANADA
- CAXO5 DEPARTMENT OF THE ENVIRONMENT--CANADA
- CAXO7 U.S. DEPARTMENT OF ENERGY, MINES & RESOURCES, CANADA
- CAXO8 U.S. DEPARTMENT OF FISHERIES AND OCEANS, CANADA
- CAXO9 BRITISH COLUMBIA MINISTRY OF ENVIRONMENT AND PARKS, CANADA
- CAX11 ONTARIO MINISTRY OF THE ENVIRONMENT, CANADA
- CAX12 CANADA CENTER FOR INLAND WATERS, CANADA
- CAX13 ONTARIO MINISTRY OF NATURAL RESOURCES, CANADA
- CAX14 UNIVERSITY OF SASKATCHEWAN, CANADA
- CAX15 ARCTIC INSTITUTE OF NORTH AMERICA, CANADA
- CAX16 CANADIAN ENVIRONMENTAL LAW RESEARCH FOUNDATION, CANADA
- CAX17 QUEBEC MINISTRY OF THE ENVIRONMENT, CANADA
- CAX18 QUEBEC MINISTRY OF ENERGY & RESOURCES, CANADA
- CAX19 INST NATIONAL DE LA RECHERCHE SCI-EAU, CANADA
- CAX20 UNIVERSITY OF WESTERN ONTARIO MAP LIBRARY, CANADA

- CAX21 UNIVERSITY OF WATERLOO, CANADA
- CAX22 UNIVERSITY OF TORONTO, CANADA
- CAX23 LAKEHEAD UNIVERSITY DEPARTMENT OF BIOLOGY, CANADA
- CAX24 CANADIAN HYDROGRAPHIC SERVICE, CANADA
- CAX25 MARINE ENVIRONMENTAL DATA SERVICE, CANADA
- CAX26 CANADIAN DEPARTMENT OF NATIONAL HEALTH & WELFARE, CANADA
- CAX27 GREAT LAKES INSTITUTE, CANADA
- CAX28 GREAT LAKES FISHERIES RESEARCH BRANCH, CANADA
- CAX29 WASTEWATER TECHNOLOGY CENTRE, CANADA
- CAX30 NATIONAL WATER RESEARCH INSTITUTE, CANADA
- CAX31 NATIONAL WATER QUALITY LABORATORY, CANADA
- CAX32 GREAT LAKES FISHERY COMMISSION, CANADA
- CAX33 NATIONAL HYDROLOGY RESEARCH INSTITUTE, CANADA
- CAX34 BAYFIELD LABORATORY FOR MARINE SCIENCE & SURVEYS. CANADA
- CAX35 ONTARIO MINISTRY OF HEALTH, CANADA
- CAX36 ONTARIO WASTE MANAGEMENT CORPORATION, CANADA
- CAX37 ENVIRONMENT CANADA, CANADA
- CAX38 ONTARIO MINISTRY OF ENERGY, CANADA
- CAX39 INTERNATIONAL JOINT COMMISSION, CANADA
- CAX40 ATMOSPHERIC ENVIRONMENT SERVICE, CANADA
- CAX41 ENVIRONMENTAL CONSERVATION SERVICE, CANADA
- CAX42 ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION SERVICE, CANADA
- CAX43 RIVER ROAD ENVIRONMENTAL TECHNOLOGY CENTRE, CANADA

CODE

- CAX44 NORTHWEST ATLANTIC FISHERIES ORGANIZATION, CANADA
- CAX45 MCGILL UNIVERSITY, CANADA
- CAX46 ENERGY, MINES & RESOURCES, SURVEYS, MAPPING & REMOTE SENSING, CA
- CAX47 MCGILL UNIVERSITY-SUBARCTIC RESEARCH STATION, QUEBEC
- CAX48 INSTRUMENTS GAMMA-PHI, CANADA
- CAX49 GORE & STORRIE LIMITED, CANADA
- CHX01 INTERNATIONAL INFORMATION SERVICE LTD, (HONG KONG) CHINA
- CHX02 WATER RESOURCES PLANNING COMMISSION, CHINA
- ENXO1 SOCIETY FOR UNDERWATER TECHNOLOGY (SUT), ENGLAND
- ENXO2 FRESHWATER BIOLOGICAL ASSOCIATION, ENGLAND
- ENXO3 MARINE BIOLOGICAL ASSOCIATION OF THE UNITED KINGDOM. ENGLAND
- ENXO4 INTERNATIONAL GLACIOLOGICAL SOCIETY, ENGLAND
- ENXO6 CONSTRUCTION INDUSTRY RESEARCH & INFOR ASSOCIATION, ENGLAND
- ENXO7 NATIONAL SOCIETY FOR CLEAN AIR, ENGLAND
- ENX09 SOCIAL AUDIT LTD, ENGLAND
- ENX10 NORTH WEST CIVIC TRUST, ENGLAND
- ENX11 WATER SERVICES ASSOCIATION, ENGLAND
- ENX14 UNIVERSITY OF CAMBRIDGE, ENGLAND
- FRX01 INTERNATIONAL COUNCIL OF SCIENTIFIC UNIONS, (PARIS) FRANCE
- FRXO2 FRANCE DEPT OF COUNTRY PLANNING, HOUSING AND TRANSPORTATION, FR
- GEXO2 FEDERAL INSTITUTE OF HYDROLOGY, GERMANY
- INXO1 NATIONAL INSTITUTE OF HYDROLOGY (ROORKEE, INDIA)
- INXO2 INTERNAT'L COMM ON IRRIGATION & DRAINAGE (ICID), INDIA

CODE ORGANIZATION NAME

ISX02 - ISRAEL MINISTRY OF AGRICULTURE, ISRAEL

ISXO3 - ISRAEL OCEANOGRAPHIC AND LIMNOLOGICAL RESOURCES, ISRAEL

JAX01 - JAPAN OCEANOGRAPHIC DATA CENTER, JAPAN

JAX02 - NATIONAL INSTITUTE OF POLAR RESEARCH, JAPAN

JAXO3 - GIFU UNIVERSITY, DEPT OF CIVIL ENGINEERING, JAPAN

LOX01 - IMPERIAL COLLEGE OF SCIENCE & TECHNOLOGY, LONDON

MEX01 - AQUA MEX, SA, MEXICO

MOX01 - INTERNATIONAL HYDROGRAPHIC BUREAU, MONACO

MOXO2 - INT COMM FOR THE SCI EXPLOR OF MED SEA, MONTE CARLO

NEXO3 - ROYAL TROPICAL INSTITUTE, NETHERLANDS

NIXO1 - NIGERIAN WATER DATA BANK, NIGERIA

SAXO1 - MARIANAS VISITORS BUREAU, SAIPAN, C.M.

SCX01 - HERIOT-WATT UNIVERSITY, SCOTLAND

SFX01 - SOUTH AFRICAN WATER INFORMATION CENTRE (PRETORIA)

SWX01 - INTER PEACE, ECONOMY, AND ECOLOGY, SWEDEN

Federal Organizations

USAF - AIR FORCE

USAHS - ARMY HEALTH SERVICES COMMAND

USARS - AGRICULTURAL RESEARCH SERVICE-USDA

USBIA - BUREAU OF INDIAN AFFAIRS

USBLM - BUREAU OF LAND MANAGEMENT

USBM - BUREAU OF MINES

USBPA - BONNEVILLE POWER ADMINSTRATION

ORGANIZATION NAME

USBR - BUREAU OF RECLAMATION

USCE - CORPS OF ENGINEERS

USCEQ - COUNCIL ON ENVIRONMENTAL QUALITY

USDOC - U.S. DEPARTMENT OF COMMERCE

USDOD - U.S. DEPARTMENT OF DEFENSE

USDOE - U.S. DEPARTMENT OF ENERGY

USDOI - U.S. DEPARTMENT OF THE INTERIOR

USDOS - U.S. DEPARTMENT OF STATE

USDOT - U.S. DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION

USEDS - ENVIRONMENTAL SATELLITE, DATA AND INFORMATION SERVICE

USEPA - U.S. ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION AGENCY

USERL - ENVIRONMENTAL RESEARCH LABORATORIES

USFEC - FEDERAL ENERGY REGULATORY COMMISSION

USFEM - FEDERAL EMERGENCY MANAGEMENT AGENCY

USFHA - FEDERAL HIGHWAY ADMINISTRATION

USFS - FOREST SERVICE

USFWS - FISH AND WILDLIFE SERVICE

USGPO - GOVERNMENT PRINTING OFFICE

USGS - U.S. GEOLOGICAL SURVEY

USHHS - DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH AND HUMAN SERVICES

USHUD - DEPARTMENT OF HOUSING AND URBAN DEVELOPMENT

USIBW - INTERNATIONAL BOUNDARY AND WATER COMMISSION

USMA - ARMY MILITARY ACADEMY, SCIENCE RESEARCH LABORATORY

ORGANIZATION NAME

USMC - MARINE CORPS

USN - NAVY DEPARTMENT

USNFE - NAVAL FACILITIES ENGINEERING COMMAND

USNOA - NATIONAL OCEANIC AND ATMOSPHERIC ADMINISTRATION

USNOS - NATIONAL OCEAN SERVICE

USNPS - NATIONAL PARK SERVICE

USNRC - NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION

USNTS - NATIONAL TECHNICAL INFORMATION SERVICE

USNWS - NATIONAL WEATHER SERVICE

USOSM - OFFICE OF SURFACE MINING RECLAMATION & ENFORCEMENT

USPCC - PANAMA CANAL COMMISSION

USRDC - RENO FEDERAL DISTRICT COURT (NV)

USSCS - SOIL CONSERVATION SERVICE

USSPA - SOUTHEASTERN POWER ADMINISTRATION

USSWP - SOUTHWESTERN POWER ADMINISTRATION

USTVA - TENNESSEE VALLEY AUTHORITY

Organizations with National or Multistate Jurisdiction

ASCE - AMERICAN SOCIETY OF CIVIL ENGINEERS

AWRA - AMERICAN WATER RESOURCES ASSOCIATION

AYRES - AYRES ASSOCIATES, INC.

BCC - BOISE CASCADE TIMBER COMPANY

BEC - BOYLE ENGINEERING CORPORATION

CHMH - CH2M/HILL

CODE ORGANIZATION NAME

CTMI - PARSONS MAIN, INC.

DDI - DEWBERRY AND DAVIS, INC.

DMI - DAMES & MOORE, INC

DRBC - DELAWARE RIVER BASIN COMMISSION

DRTBC - DELAWARE RIVER JOINT TOLL BRIDGE COMMISSION

EPRI - ELECTRIC POWER RESEARCH INSTITUTE

ERTI - ENSR CONSULTING AND ENGINEERING

ESI - EBASCO SERVICES, INC

GLBC - GREAT LAKES BASIN COMMISSION

GRI - GEORESEARCH, INC.

HEAI - HITTMAN EBASCO ASSOCIATES, INC.

ICPRB - INTERSTATE COMMISSION ON THE POTOMAC RIVER BASIN

IEC - INTERSTATE ELECTRONICS CORPORATION

IECI - INTERNATIONAL ENGINEERING CO, INC.

JWPA - J. W. PATTERSON & ASSOCIATES, INC.

LAP - LANDIS AERIAL PHOTO

LAS - LANDIS AERIAL SURVEYS

LEI - LAW ENVIRONMENTAL, INC.

MKEI - MK ENVIRONMENTAL SERVICES

NERBC - NEW ENGLAND RIVER BASIN COMMISSION

NEWPC - NEW ENGLAND INTERSTATE WATER POLLUTION CONTROL COMMISSION

NID - NEVADA IRRIGATION DISTRICT, NEVADA-CALIFORNIA

ORBC - OHIO RIVER BASIN COMMISSION

CODE ORGANIZATION NAME

ORSCO - OHIO RIVER VALLEY WATER SANITATION COMMISSION

PELA - P.E. LAMOREAUX AND ASSOCIATES

PNRBC - PACIFIC NORTHWEST RIVER BASINS COMMISSION

PTI - PTI ENVIRONMENTAL SERVICES, WA

REM - RADIAN ENVIRONMENTAL MANAGMENT

RMCI - R&M CONSULTANTS, INC

SHELL - SHELL OIL COMPANY

SJGSC - S.J. GROVES & SONS COMPANY

SRBC - SUSQUEHANNA RIVER BASIN COMMISSION

SSPAI - S. S. PAPADOPULOS & ASSOCIATES INC.

TEEI - TENECH ENVIRONMENTAL ENGINEERS, INC

UCRBC - UPPER COLORADO RIVER BASIN COMMISSION

Non-Federal Organizations with State or Local Jurisdiction

ALABAMA

ALOO1 - ALABAMA GEOLOGICAL SURVEY, AL

ALOO2 - ALABAMA DEPT OF ENVIRONMENTAL MANAGEMENT, AL

ALOO3 - AUBURN UNIVERSITY, WATER RESOURCES RESEARCH INSTITUTE, AL

ALOO4 - ATLANTIC AERIAL SURVEYS, INC, AL

ALOO6 - ALABAMA STATE HIGHWAY DEPARTMENT, AL

ALOO7 - ALABAMA DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC HEALTH, AL

ALOO8 - SOUTHERN COMPANY SERVICES, INC. HYDRO PROJECTS DEPT, AL

ALOO9 - ALABAMA CONSERVANCY, AL

CODE

ORGANIZATION NAME

- ALO10 SOUTHERN RESEARCH INSTITUTE, AL
- AL012 B.A.S.S., INC. AL
- AL013 ALABAMA DEPARTMENT OF ECONOMICS & COMMUNITY AFFAIRS, AL
- AL014 DAUPHIN ISLAND MARINE REPOSITORY, AL
- AL015 NATIONAL SPELEOLOGICAL SOCIETY, INC, AL
- ALO16 ALABAMA DEPARTMENT OF CONSERVATION & NATURAL RESOURCES, AL
- ALO17 ALABAMA SOIL AND WATER CONSERVATION COMMISSION, AL
- AL018 JEFFERSON COUNTY COMMISSION, AL
- ALO20 ALABAMA SURFACE MINING COMMISSION, AL
- ALO21 CITY OF TUSCALOOSA, AL
- ALO22 CITY OF HUNTSVILLE, AL
- ALO23 CITY OF BIRMINGHAM, AL
- ALO24 CITY OF LINDEN, AL
- ALO25 CITY OF MONTGOMERY, AL
- ALO26 UNIVERSITY OF ALABAMA-HUNTSVILLE, AL
- ALO28 BHATE ENGINEERING CORPORATION, AL
- ALO29 FAIRCHILD NATIONAL, INC., AL
- ALO30 OGDEN ENVIRONMENTAL & ENERGY SERVICES COMPANY, AL
- ALO31 UNIVERSITIES SPACE RESEARCH ASSOCIATION (USRA), AL

ALASKA

- AKOO1 ALASKA DEPARTMENT OF TRANS & PUBLIC FACILITIES, AK
- AKOO2 ALASKA DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL CONSERVATION, AK
- AKOO4 ALASKA DEPARTMENT OF NATURAL RESOURCES, AK

- AKOO7 AEROMAP, U.S., AK
- AKOO8 ALASKA DEPT OF FISH & GAME, HABITAT & REST DIV, REGION III, AK
- AKO10 DIVISION OF LAND & WATER MANAGEMENT, DNR, AK
- AKO12 WALKER-ALASKA AERIAL SURVEYS, INC, AK
- AK013 ALASKA LEGISLATIVE AFFAIRS AGENCY, AK
- AK015 DEPARTMENT OF NATURAL RESO, DIV OF TECHNICAL SERVICES, AK
- AK016 UNIVERSITY OF ALASKA, INSTITUTE OF WATER RESOURCES, AK
- AKO17 UNIVERSITY OF ALASKA, INSTITUTE OF MARINE SCIENCE, AK
- AKO20 ALASKA COOPERATIVE FISHERY RESEARCH UNIT, AK
- AKO21 ALASKA GEOLOGICAL SOCIETY, AK
- AKO22 KENAI PENINSULA BOROUGH, AK
- AKO23 CITY AND BOROUGH OF JUNEAU, AK
- AKO24 FAIRBANKS NORTH STAR BOROUGH, AK
- AKO26 ANCHORAGE DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH AND HUMAN SERVICES, AK
- AK027 ANCHORAGE DEPARTMENT OF ECONOMIC DEVELOPMENT AND PLANNING, AK
- AKO28 ANCHORAGE WATER AND WASTEWATER UTILITY, AK
- AKO29 MATANUSKA SUSITNA BOROUGH, AK
- AK030 CITY AND BOROUGH OF SITKA, AK
- AKO31 ANCHORAGE DEPARTMENT OF SOLID WASTE SERVICE, AK
- AKO32 CITY OF WASILLA, AK
- AKO33 AEIDC/UNIVERSITY OF ALASKA, AK
- AKO34 ALASKA AERIAL NATIVE HEALTH SERVICES, AK
- AKO35 ENVIRONMENTAL INFORMATION AND DATA CENTER, AK

ORGANIZATION NAME

AKO36 - STATE OF ALASKA, DEPT OF COMMUNITY & REGIONAL AFFAIRS, AK

ARIZONA

AZOO1 - WATER RESOURCES RESEARCH CENTER, UNIVERSITY OF ARIZONA, AZ

AZ002 - ROOSEVELT IRRIGATION DISTRICT, AZ

AZOO3 - ARIZONA GAME AND FISH DEPARTMENT, AZ

AZOO4 - MARICOPA WATER DISTRICT, AZ

AZOO5 - GILA WATER COMMISSIONER, AZ

AZOO6 - SALT RIVER VALLEY WATER USERS ASSOC, AZ

AZOO7 - ARIZONA DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH, AZ

AZ009 - ARIZONA RESOURCES INFORMATION SYSTEM, AZ

AZO10 - COOPER AERIAL SURVEY COMPANY, AZ

AZ011 - SALT RIVER PROJECT, AZ

AZ012 - P&D TECHNOLOGY, AZ

AZ013 - CITY OF TUCSON, AZ

AZ014 - ARIZONA DEPARTMENT OF WATER RESOURCES, AZ

AZ015 - MARS ASSOCIATES, INC, AZ

AZ017 - ARIZONA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION, AZ

AZO20 - KENNY AERIAL MAPPING, INC, AZ

AZO21 - ARIZONA STATE UNIVERSITY, AZ

AZO22 - SKYVIEW PHOTOGRAPHY, AZ

AZ023 - INTERNATIONAL PHOTOGRAPHIC ASSOCIATES, INC, AZ

AZO24 - KOPPES PHOTOGRAPHY, INC, AZ

AZO25 - COLOR AERIAL PHOTOGRAPHY, AZ

CODE ORGANIZATION NAME

AZO26 - MCLAIN HARBERS, CO, INC, AZ

AZ027 - WEHRMAN PHOTOGRAPHY, AZ

AZO28 - ARIZONA STATE DEPARTMENT OF TRANS PHOTOGRAMMETRY & MAPPING, AZ

AZO29 - UNITED SURVEYS OF ARIZONA, AZ

AZO31 - MANLEY-PRIM PHOTOGRAPHY, INC., AZ

AZO32 - EXPLORATION PHOTOGRAPHY, AZ

AZO33 - AERIAL MAPPING COMPANY, INC, AZ

AZ035 - CENTRAL ARIZONA PROJECT ASSOCIATION, AZ

AZ037 - ARIZONA DIVISION OF EMERGENCY SERVICES, AZ

AZ038 - ARIZONA STATE PARKS, AZ

AZO39 - CENTRAL ARIZONA WATER CONSERVATION DISTRICT, AZ

AZO40 - CENTRAL ARIZONA ASSOCIATION OF GOVERNMENTS, AZ

AZO41 - APACHE NATURAL RESOURCE CONSERVATION DISTRICT, AZ

AZO42 - BIG SANDY NATURAL RESOURCE CONSERVATION DISTRICT. AZ

AZ044 - U.S. WATER CONSERVATION LABORATORY, AZ

AZO46 - TONTO NATIONAL FOREST-USDA, AZ

AZO48 - NATIONAL WEATHER SERVICE - STATE OF ARIZONA, AZ

AZO49 - CORONADO NATIONAL FOREST-USDA, AZ

AZO50 - COCONINO NATIONAL FOREST-USDA, AZ

AZO51 - APACHE - SITGREAVES NATIONAL FOREST-USDA, AZ

AZO52 - ARIZONA STATE LAND DEPARTMENT, AZ

AZ054 - NORTHERN ARIZONA COUNCIL OF GOVERNMENTS, AZ

AZO55 - NAVAJO COUNTY NATURAL RESOURCE CONSERVATION DISTRICT, AZ

- AZO56 MARICOPA COUNTY FLOOD CONTROL DISTRICT, AZ
- AZO57 MARICOPA ASSOCIATION OF GOVERNMENTS, AZ
- AZ058 GILA BEND NATURAL RESOURCE CONSERVATION DISTRICT, AZ
- AZO59 EAST MARICOPA NATURAL RESOURCE CONSERVATION DISTRICT. AZ
- AZO61 CITY OF PHOENIX WATER & WASTEWATER DEPARTMENT, AZ
- AZO62 CITY OF PHOENIX ENGINEERING DEPARTMENT, AZ
- AZO63 NORTHERN ARIZONA UNIVERSITY, AZ
- AZ065 WICKENBURG NATURAL RESOURCE CONSERVATION DISTRICT, AZ
- AZO66 WESTERN ARIZONA COUNCIL OF GOVERNMENTS, AZ
- AZO67 WELLTON MOHAWK VALLEY NATURAL RESOURCE CONS. DIST. AZ
- AZO68 SOUTHEASTERN ARIZONA GOVERNMENTS ORGANIZATION, AZ
- AZO69 PIMA COUNTY INDUSTRIAL WASTEWATER CONTROL, AZ
- AZ070 PIMA COUNTY FLOOD CONTROL DISTRICT, AZ
- AZO71 PIMA ASSOCIATION OF GOVERNMENTS, AZ
- AZO72 RILLITO CONSULTING GROUP, AZ
- AZO73 SOUTHERN ARIZONA WATER RESOURCES ASSOCIATION, AZ
- AZO75 ARIZONA WILDLIFE FEDERATION, AZ
- AZ078 AGRICULTURAL-BUSINESS COUNCIL OF ARIZONA, AZ
- AZO79 YUMA AGRICULTURAL CENTER, AZ
- AZO81 ARIZONA COOPERATIVE FISH AND WILDLIFE RES UNIT, AZ
- AZ084 PIMA COUNTY BOARD OF SUPERVISORS, AZ
- AZ085 GILA VALLEY IRRIGATION DISTRICT, AZ
- AZ086 SAN CARLOS IRRIGATION & DRAINAGE DISTRICT, AZ

CODE

ORGANIZATION NAME

AZ087 - SHOW LOW IRRIGATION COMPANY, AZ

AZ089 - ARIZONA MUNICIPAL WATER USERS ASSOCIATION, AZ

AZ090 - ARIZONA STATE, DEPARTMENT OF WATER RES, ADJUDICATIONS DIV., AZ

AZ091 - GERCZYNSKI PHOTOGRAPHS, AZ

AZ093 - SOUTHWEST AERIAL PHOTOGRAPHY, AZ

AZ094 - HORIZONS WEST, AZ

AZ095 - RUPP AERIAL PHOTOGRAPHY, INC., AZ

AZ096 - HERBERT E. SKIBITZKE, P.E., AZ

AZ097 - WELLS PHOTOGRAPHY, AZ

AZ098 - ANDREWS ATHERTON, INC. AZ

AZ100 - ARIZONA GEOLOGICAL SURVEY, AZ

AZ101 - PEARCE PHOTOGRAPHY, AZ

AZ102 - ROYAL AIR FOTO, AZ

AZ103 - PHOTAIR AERIAL PHOTOGRAPHY, AZ

AZ104 - MARKOW AERIAL PHOTOGRAPHY SOUTHWEST, AZ

AZ105 - EMIL'S STUDIO, AZ

AZ106 - LEWIS AERIAL, INC, AZ

AZ107 - RICHARD WESTON PHOTOGRAPHY, AZ

AZ108 - COOPER AERIAL OF PHOENIX, AZ

AZ109 - PICTORIAL SCIENCES OF ARIZONA, INC, AZ

AZ110 - ARIZONA DEPT OF ENVIRONMENTAL QUALITY, AZ

AZ111 - CITY OF TEMPE, AZ

ARKANSAS

AROO1 - ARKANSAS DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH, DIVISION OF ENGINEERING, AR

ORGANIZATION NAME

- AROO2 ARKANSAS GAME AND FISH COMMISSION, AR
- AROO3 ARKANSAS DEPARTMENT-POLLUTION CONTROL AND ECOLOGY, AR
- AROO4 ARKANSAS GEOLOGICAL COMMISSION, AR
- AROO5 ARKANSAS HIGHWAY DEPARTMENT, AR
- AROO6 UNIVERSITY OF ARKANSAS, WATER RESOURCES RESEARCH CENTER, AR
- AROO7 ARKANSAS POWER AND LIGHT, AR
- AROO8 ARKANSAS SOIL & WATER CONSERVATION COMMISSION, AR
- ARO09 AIR MAPS, INC, AR
- ARO11 ARKANSAS FISHERIES DIVISION, AR
- ARO12 ARKANSAS LEGISLATIVE COUNCIL, AR
- ARO13 ARKANSAS WATER CODE STUDY COMMISSION, AR
- ARO15 MOUNTAIN VALLEY WATER, AR
- ARO16 OUACHITA RIVER VALLEY ASSOCIATION, AR
- AR017 ARKANSAS NATURAL AND SCENIC RIVER COMMISSION, AR
- ARO23 ARKANSAS STATE HIGHWAY & TRANSPORTATION DEPARTMENT, AR
- ARO24 ARKANSAS DEPARTMENT OF PARKS & TOURISM, AR

CALIFORNIA

- CA001 CALIFORNIA DEPARTMENT OF WATER RESOURCES, CA
- CA002 SAN-LO AERIAL SURVEYS INC, CA
- CA003 CALIFORNIA DEPARTMENT OF FISH AND GAME, CA
- CA004 CALIFORNIA DEPARTMENT TRANS, DIV-HIGHWAYS, PHOTOGRAM BR, CA
- CA005 LOS ANGELES COUNTY DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS, CA
- CA006 ALAMEDA COUNTY WATER DISTRICT, CA

- CA007 SACRAMENTO DEPT OF PUBLIC WORKS, WATER RESOURCES DIVISION, CA
- CA008 WHITEWATER MUTUAL WATER COMPANY, CA
- CA009 CALIFORNIA WATER RESOURCES CONTROL BOARD, CA
- CA010 COUNTY OF LOS ANGELES, SURVEY DIVISION, CA
- CA012 PACIFIC AERIAL SURVEYS, CA
- CA014 AERIAL MAP INDUSTRIES, CA
- CA015 COACHELLA VALLEY WATER DISTRICT, CA
- CA016 VENTURA COUNTY FLOOD CONTROL DISTRICT, CA
- CA017 SAN DIEGO COUNTY DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS, CA
- CA018 ORANGE COUNTY ENVIRONMENTAL MANAGEMENT AGENCY, CA
- CA019 MERCED IRRIGATION DISTRICT, CA
- CA020 TURLOCK IRRIGATION DISTRICT, CA
- CA021 TRI-DAM PROJECT, OAK & SAN JOAOUIN IRRIGATION DISTRICT, CA
- CA022 OROVILLE-WYANDOTTE IRRIGATION DISTRICT, CA
- CA023 MOSQUITO IRRIGATION DISTRICT, CA
- CAO24 CENTRAL CALIFORNIA IRRIGATION DISTRICT, CA
- CA025 EAST BAY MUNICIPAL UTILITY DISTRICT, CA
- CA026 MODESTO IRRIGATION DISTRICT, CA
- CA027 EL NIDO IRRIGATION DISTRICT, CA
- CA028 MADERA IRRIGATION DISTRICT, CA
- CA029 HETCH HETCHY WATER AND POWER, SAN FRANCISCO, CA
- CA030 KINGS RIVER WATER ASSOCIATION, CA
- CA031 FRESNO IRRIGATION DISTRICT, CA

- CA032 KAWEAH & ST JOHNS WATER ASSOCIATION, CA
- CA033 TULARE IRRIGATION DISTRICT, CA
- CA034 DELANO-EARLIMART IRRIGATION DISTRICT, CA
- CA035 CITY OF BAKERSFIELD DEPARTMENT OF WATER, CA
- CA036 BUENA VISTA WATER STORAGE DISTRICT, CA
- CA037 TERRA BELLA IRRIGATION DISTRICT, CA
- CA038 SAUCELITO IRRIGATION DISTRICT, CA
- CA039 MONTEREY COUNTY WATER RESOURCES AGENCY, CA
- CA041 MONTECITO WATER DISTRICT, CA
- CA042 SANTA BARBARA COUNTY FLOOD CONTROL & WATER CONS DISTRICT, CA
- CA043 METROPOLITAN WATER DISTRICT OF SOUTHERN CALIFORNIA. CA
- CA044 MARIN MUNICIPAL WATER DISTRICT, CA
- CA045 NORTH MARIN WATER DISTRICT, CA
- CA046 SONOMA COUNTY WATER AGENCY, CA
- CA047 ALAMEDA COUNTY FLOOD CONTROL & WATER CONSERVATION DIST, CA
- CA048 SANTA CLARA VALLEY WATER DISTRICT, CA
- CA049 TULA IRRIGATION DISTRICT, CA
- CA050 MONTAGUE WATER CONSERVATION DISTRICT, CA
- CAO51 LOS ANGELES DEPARTMENT OF WATER & POWER, CA
- CA052 DESERT WATER AGENCY, CA
- CA053 CITY OF ESCONDIDO, CA
- CA054 DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION/FLOOD CONTROL, CA
- CA055 SAN ANTONIO WATER COMPANY, CA

- CA056 ELSINORE VALLEY MUNICIPAL WATER DISTRICT, CA
- CA057 RIVERSIDE COUNTY FLOOD CONTROL & WATER CONSERVATION DIST. CA
- CA059 ORANGE COUNTY HEALTH DEPARTMENT, CA
- CA060 UNITED WATER CONSERVATION DISTRICT, CA
- CA062 LA CANADA IRRIGATION DISTRICT, CA
- CA063 CALIFORNIA UNIVERSITY-DAVIS, INSTITUTE OF ECOLOGY, CA
- CA065 PACIFIC GAS & ELECTRIC COMPANY, CA
- CA066 SOUTHERN CALIFORNIA EDISON COMPANY, CA
- CA068 SAN GABRIEL ELECTRIC COMPANY, CA
- CA069 ORANGE COUNTY DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION, CA
- CA070 DEPT OF GEOLOGY, SAN DIEGO STATE UNIVERSITY, CA
- CAO73 CALIFORNIA INSTITUTE OF TECHNOLOGY, CA
- CA074 SANTA CATALINA MARINE LABORATORY, CA
- CA075 CALIFORNIA STATE UNIVERSITY AT LONG BEACH, CA
- CA076 CALIFORNIA STATE COLLEGE AT FULLERTON, CA
- CA077 OCCIDENTAL COLLEGE, CA
- CAO78 UNIVERSITY OF CALIFORNIA AT SANTA CRUZ, CA
- CA079 WEST VALLEY COLLEGE, CA
- CA080 DIABLO VALLEY COLLEGE, CA
- CAO81 UNIV OF CA-SANITARY ENG. & ENVIR. HLTH RESEARCH LAB, CA
- CA084 BODEGA BAY, MARINE LABORATORY, UNIVERSITY OF CA (DAVIS) CA
- CAO85 SAN FRANCISCO PORT AUTHORITY, CA
- CAO86 CITY OF LONG BEACH HEALTH DEPARTMENT, CA

- CA087 NAPA COUNTY FLOOD CONTROL & WATER CONSERVATION DISTRICT, CA
- CA088 SAN DIEGO COUNTY HEALTH DEPARTMENT, CA
- CA089 LOS ANGELES COUNTY DEPT OF HEALTH SERVICES, CA
- CA090 VENTURA COUNTY ENVIRONMENTAL HEALTH DIVISION. CA
- CA091 SANTA BARBARA COUNTY HEALTH DEPARTMENT, CA
- CA092 SAN LUIS OBISPO COUNTY HEALTH AGENCY, CA
- CA093 MONTEREY COUNTY HEALTH DEPARTMENT, CA
- CA094 SANTA CRUZ COUNTY HEALTH DEPARTMENT, CA
- CA095 SAN MATEO COUNTY OFFICE OF ENVIRONMENTAL HEALTH, CA
- CA096 SAN FRANCISCO CITY/COUNTY BUR-ENVIRONMENTAL HEALTH SERV, CA
- CA097 ALAMEDA COUNTY DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL HEALTH, CA
- CA098 HUMBOLDT COUNTY PUBLIC HEALTH DEPARTMENT, CA
- CA099 SONOMA COUNTY PUBLIC HEALTH SERVICE, CA
- CA102 HOPKINS MARINE STATION LIBRARY, CA
- CA103 MOSS LANDING MARINE LABORATORY, CA
- CA105 UNIVERSITY OF CALIFORNIA, LAWRENCE LIVERMORE LAB, CA
- CA106 HUMBOLDT STATE UNIVERSITY, DEPARTMENT OF FISHERIES, CA
- CA108 HUMBOLDT STATE UNIVERSITY, DEPARTMENT OF OCEANOGRAPHY, CA
- CA109 ALAMEDA COUNTY, OFFICE OF EDUCATION, CA
- CA110 CARTWRIGHT AERIAL SURVEYS, INC, CA
- CA111 CALIFORNIA DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH SERVICES, CA
- CA112 NORTH COAST REGION, CA REGIONAL WATER QUAL CONT BRD, CA
- CA114 CENTRAL COAST REG, CA REG WATER QUAL CONT BRD, CA

- CA115 CA WATER QUALITY CONTROL BOARD, CENTRAL VALLEY, CA
- CA117 COLORADO RIVER BASIN REGION, CA REG WTR QUAL CONT BRD, CA
- CA118 SANTA ANA REGION, CA REGIONAL WTR CONT BRD, CA
- CA119 SAN DIEGO REGION, CA REGIONAL WTR CONT BRD, CA
- CA121 SCRIPPS INSTITUTE OF OCEANOGRAPHY, CA
- CA123 UNIVERSITY OF CALIFORNIA-SANTA BARBARA, CA
- CA124 UNIVERSITY OF CALIF-SANTA BARBARA, DEPARTMENT OF BIOLOGY, CA
- CA125 PLACER COUNTY, DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS, CA
- CA126 RADMAN AERIAL SURVEYS, CA
- CA128 AMERICAN AERIAL SURVEYS INC-NORTHERN CALIF, CA
- CA131 CONTRA COSTA WATER DISTRICT, CA
- CA132 RIVERSIDE COUNTY DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL HEALTH, CA
- CA133 IMPERIAL COUNTY ENVIRONMENTAL HEALTH SERVICES, CA
- CA134 SACRAMENTO CNTY DEPT-PUB WKS, WATER RESO DIV, CA
- CA135 COUNTY OF SAN DIEGO, DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION, CA
- CA136 AMERICAN AERIAL SURVEYS INC-SOUTHERN CALIF, CA
- CA137 MCLAREN ENVIRONMENTAL ENGINEERING, CA
- CA138 PACIFIC ENVIRONMENTAL LABORATORY, CA
- CA141 HYDRO RESEARCH SCIENCE, CA
- CA142 AIR PHOTO COMPANY, INC, CA
- CA143 BREWSTER PACIFIC CORPORATION, CA
- CA144 I K CURTIS SERVICES, INC, CA
- CA145 HARMSWORTH ASSOCIATES, CA

- CA147 CITY OF LONG BEACH ENGINEER, CA
- CA148 HORIZON SURVEYS, CA
- CA149 PACIFIC WESTERN AERIAL SURVEYS, CA
- CA150 TETRA TECH INC, CA
- CA151 SANTA CLARA CITY WATER DEPARTMENT, CA
- CA152 WESTERN AERIAL SURVEYS, CA
- CA153 LAWRENCE BERKELEY LABORATORY, CA
- CA154 WHEELER RIDGE-MARICOPA WATER STORAGE DIST, CA
- CA155 NORTH KERN WATER STORAGE DISTRICT, CA
- CA156 TULARE COUNTY DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS, CA
- CA157 ALPAUGH IRRIGATION DISTRICT, CA
- CA158 TULARE LAKE DRAINAGE DISTRICT, CA
- CA159 KINGS COUNTY WATER DISTRICT, CA
- CA160 FRESNO COUNTY DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH, CA
- CA161 FRESNO CITY WATER DIVISION, CA
- CA162 MERCED COUNTY DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH, CA
- CA163 SAN JOAQUIN COUNTY DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS, CA
- CA164 CALIFORNIA WATER LABORATORIES, CA
- CA165 BROWN AND CALDWELL CONSULTANTS, CA
- CA166 KERN COUNTY WATER AGENCY, CA
- CA167 VARA SYSTEMS, CA
- CA168 SAN MATEO COUNTY DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS, CA
- CA169 AERIAL DATA SYSTEMS, CA

- CA170 SONOMA COUNTY DEPARTMENT OF PLANNING, CA
- CA171 SAN BENITO COUNTY WATER DISTRICT, CA
- CA172 MENDOCINO COUNTY PUBLIC HEALTH DEPARTMENT, CA
- CA173 AERIAL FOTOBANK, CA
- CA175 STANISLAUS COUNTY DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRON RESOURCES, CA
- CA177 SELMA-KINGSBURG-FOWLER COUNTY SANITATION DISTRICT, CA
- CA179 ARVIN-EDISON WATER STORAGE DISTRICT, CA
- CA180 WILVERT-PENCEK PHOTOGRAPHIC SERVICES, CA
- CA181 KNUTSON AERIAL PHOTOGRAPHY, CA
- CA182 GRENSTED PHOTOGRAPHY, CA
- CA183 WILSON'S PHOTOGRAPHY, CA
- CA184 TOWILL, INC, CA
- CA185 CALIFORNIA STATE UNIVERSITY AT NORTHRIDGE, CA
- CA186 SOQUEL CREEK WATER DISTRICT, CA
- CA188 SACRAMENTO MUNICIPAL UTILITY DISTRICT, CA
- CA190 AERO PHOTOGRAPHERS, INC, CA
- CA191 AIRBORNE SYSTEMS, INC, CA
- CA192 UPDATA PUBLICATIONS, INC, CA
- CA193 CAL AERO PHOTO, CA
- CA194 AERO-GEODETIC CORPORATION, CA
- CA196 HOGAN-SCHOCH & ASSOCIATES, INC, CA
- CA197 RICHARD B DAVIS COMPANY, CA
- CA198 AERO TECH SURVEYS, CA

- CA199 AIR DATA SYSTEMS, CA
- CA200 PICTORIAL CRAFTS, INC, CA
- CA203 KERN COUNTY DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS, CA
- CA208 CITY OF SAN DIEGO WATER UTILITIES DEPARTMENT, CA
- CA209 POWAY MUNICIPAL WATER DISTRICT. CA
- CA211 SOUTH COAST COMPANY WATER DISTRICT, CA
- CA212 SWEETWATER AUTHORITY, CA
- CA213 CITY OF OCEANSIDE WATER & SEWER DEPARTMENT, CA
- CA214 LOS ALISOS WATER DISTRICT. CA
- CA215 RAINBOW MUNICIPAL WATER DISTRICT, CA
- CA216 CITY OF ESCONDIDO WATER & SEWER MAINTENANCE. CA
- CA217 SANTA MARGARITA WATER DISTRICT. CA
- CA218 ORANGE COAST COLLEGE, CA
- CA219 BIG BEAR MUNICIPAL WATER DISTRICT, CA
- CA220 YUCAIPA VALLEY COUNTY WATER DISTRICT, CA
- CA221 OTAY WATER DISTRICT, CA
- CA222 SANTA FE IRRIGATION DISTRICT, CA
- CA223 CABRILLO SAND AND GRAVEL, CA
- CA224 MONTEREY COUNTY DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS, CA
- CA225 CALIFORNIA DEPARTMENT OF PARKS AND RECREATION, CA
- CA226 SAN FRANCISCO WATER DISTRICT, CA
- CA227 CITY OF ST HELENA, CA
- CA228 MT HERMON ASSOCIATION, CA

CODE ORGANIZATION NAME

CA229 - CALISTOGA CITY WATER DEPARTMENT, CA

CA230 - SAN JUAN SUBURBAN WATER DISTRICT, CA

CA232 - CALIFORNIA UNIVERSITY-IRVINE, WATER RESO LAB, CA

CA233 - HIRSCH AND COMPANY, CA

CA235 - CALIFORNIA-AMERICAN WATER COMPANY, CA

CA236 - BIG BASIN WATER COMPANY, INC, CA

CA237 - CITY OF SANTA CRUZ, CA

CA238 - WATSONVILLE, CITY OF, CA

CA239 - SAN LORENZO VALLEY WATER DISTRICT, CA

CA240 - LOMPICO COUNTY WATER DISTRICT, CA

CA241 - CALIFORNIA WATER SERVICE COMPANY, CA

CA242 - NORTH COAST COUNTY WATER DISTRICT, CA

CA243 - REDWOOD MUTUAL WATER COMPANY, CA

CA244 - COASTSIDE COUNTY WATER DISTRICT, CA

CA246 - SAN JOSE WATER COMPANY, CA

CA247 - CUESTA LA HONDA GUILD, INC, CA

CA248 - UNION PUBLIC UTILITY DISTRICT, CA

CA249 - CALAVERAS PUBLIC UTILITY DISTRICT, CA

CA250 - MARIPOSA PUBLIC UTILITY DISTRICT, CA

CA251 - CITY OF DOS PALOS, CA

CA252 - VISTA IRRIGATION DISTRICT, CA

CA253 - FERN VALLEY WATER DISTRICT, CA

CA255 - HARL PUGH & ASSOCIATES, CA

CODE

- CA256 GIBBS & HILL, INC. CA
- CA257 SIERRA PACIFIC INDUSTRIES, CA
- CA259 AERIAL PHOTOMETRICS, INC., CA
- CA260 AIR FLIGHT SERVICE, CA
- CA261 C G REPROGRAPHICS, CA
- CA263 ROBERT J. LUNG & ASSOCIATES, INC, CA
- CA264 DEL CARLO STUDIOS, CA
- CA265 AIR VIEWS, CA
- CA266 SID BUGELHOLL (SYLMAR), CA
- CA267 TUDOR ENGINEERING COMPANY, CA
- CA268 PHILIP WILLIAMS & ASSOCIATES, CA
- CA269 COVELLO AND COVELLO PHOTOGRAPHY, CA
- CA270 TOM KING AERIAL ENTERPRISES, CA
- CA271 METIVIER PHOTOGRAPHY, CA
- CA272 THE AERIAL PHOTOGRAPHER, CA
- CA273 FOSTER AIR PHOTO, CA
- CA274 WARENSKI-GARCAL PHOTOGRAMMETRY, CA
- CA275 BOOKMAN-EDMONSTON ENGINEERING, INC, CA
- CA276 VAIL ENGINEERING CORP, CA
- CA277 PACIFIC AEROGRAPHICS, CA
- CA278 UNIVERSITY OF CA AT LOS ANGELES DEPT OF GEOGRAPHY, CA
- CA279 SUNLAND PHOTOGRAPHY, CA
- CA280 WHITTIER COLLEGE, DEPARTMENT OF GEOLOGY, CA

- CA281 AQUA TERRA CONSULTANTS, CA
- CA282 CALIFORNIA COLORADO RIVER BOARD, CA
- CA283 CALIFORNIA WATER QUALITY CONTROL BOARD REGION 6. CA
- CA284 CALIFORNIA WATER RESOURCES ASSOCIATION, CA
- CA285 CALIFORNIA WATER RESOURCES CENTER, CA
- CA286 CRAWFORD PHOTOGRAPHY, CA
- CA287 MAGIJK PICTURE GRAPHIC COMPANY, CA
- CA288 STANWORTH-GARN PHOTOGRAPHY, CA
- CA289 SYMONS PHOTOGRAPHY, CA
- CA292 FOREST SERVICE PACIFIC SOUTHWEST REGION, CA
- CA293 JBS ENGINEERING, CA
- CA294 TOM HOYT AERIAL PHOTOS, CA
- CA295 JOHNSON PHOTOGRAPHY, CA
- CA296 PICTORIAL SCIENCES, INC, CA
- CA297 STETSON ENGINEERS, INC, CA
- CA298 ENSIGN AND BUCKLEY CONSULTING ENGINEERS, CA
- CA300 CALIFORNIA COASTAL COMMISSION, CA
- CA301 CITY OF LOS ANGELES, SURVEY DIVISION, CA
- CA302 AERO-CARTOGRAPHICS
- CA303 AERIAL EYE, INC, CA
- CA305 WALLICK PHILIP AERIAL PHOTOGRAPHY AIRSHIPS, CA
- CA306 ANDERSON PHOTOGRAPHY, CA
- CA307 TALSTEM PHOTOGRAPHY, INC, CA

- CA310 BECHTEL CORPORATION, CA
- CA311 DENRI PHOTOGRAPHY, CA
- CA312 UNIVERSITY OF CALIFORNIA AT SANTA BARBARA, LIBRARY, CA
 - CA314 UNIVERSITY OF CALIFORNIA-MARINE SCIENCE INST., CA
 - CA317 ANTHON'S INC. COMMERICAL PHOTOGRAPHY, CA
 - CA318 CITY OF GLENDALE ENGINEERS OFFICE, CA
 - CA319 CALPINE CORPORATION, CA
 - CA321 FARALLONES INSTITUTE, CA
 - CA323 PEREIRA PHOTOGRAPHY, CA
 - CA324 MILLER PHOTOGRAPHY, CA
 - CA325 CUSTOM AERO GRAPHICS, CA
 - CA327 WATER EDUCATION FOUNDATION, CA
 - CA328 FRIENDS OF THE RIVER, CA
 - CA330 DESERT FISHES COUNCIL, CA
 - CA331 ONE FLIGHT UP, CA
 - CA336 AQUATIC RESEARCH INSTITUTE, CA
 - CA337 CALIFORNIA WATER RESOURCES AGENCY, CA
 - CA341 INTERNATIONAL ACADEMY AT SANTA BARBARA, CA
 - CA342 THE OCEANIC SOCIETY, CA
 - CA343 EARTH SCIENCE ASSOCIATES, CA
 - CA344 LOS ANGELES CITY DEPARTMENT OF RECREATION & PARKS, CA
 - CA345 CAL AERIAL SURVEYS, CA
 - CA346 GLOBAL AERO, INC., CA

- CA347 COUNCIL FOR PLANNING AND CONSERVATION, CA
- CA348 UNIVERSITY OF CALIFORNIA-RIVERSIDE, CA
- CA349 FAHEY MICHAEL PHOTOGRAPHY, CA
- CA350 SOUTHERN CALIFORNIA AERIAL PHOTOGRAPHY, CA
- CA351 BENCHMARK PHOTOGRAPHY, CA
- CA352 REALTY AERIAL PHOTOGRAPHY, CA
- CA353 STANFORD UNIVERSITY, CA
- CA354 CALIFORNIA UNIVERSITY AT BERKELEY-AGRIC ECON LIB, CA
- CA355 BAY AREA AIR QUALITY MANAGEMENT DISTRICT, CA
- CA356 AQUA RESOURCES, INC, CA
- CA360 ACE AERIAL PHOTO, CA
- CA361 THUNDERBIRD AVIATION, CA
- CA365 INTERNATIONAL ASSOCIATION FOR PHYS SCI OF THE OCEAN, CA
- CA369 FOUNDATION FOR HEALTH SERVICES, CA
- CA370 TOX SCAN, INC, CA
- CA371 KINNETIC LABORATORIES, INC, CA
- CA372 CLAREMONT COLLEGES, CA
- CA373 COLORADO RIVER ASSOCIATION, CA
- CA375 ORANGE COUNTY SURVEYOR, CA
- CA376 ORANGE COUNTY ADMINISTRATIVE OFFICE, CA
- CA377 ANTELOPE VLY-E KERN WATER AGENCY, CA
- CA379 DEPARTMENT OF WATER RES NORTHERN DISTRICT, CA
- CA380 DEPARTMENT OF WATER RES SAN JOAQUIN DIST, CA

- CA381 MOJAVE WATER AGENCY, CA
- CA382 CONTRA COSTA COUNTY, CA
- CA383 CONTRA COSTA COUNTY FC & WCD, CA
- CA384 GEORGETOWN DIVIDE PUBLIC UTILITY DISTRICT, CA
- CA385 IMPERIAL IRRIGATION DISTRICT, CA
- CA386 LAKE COUNTY PLANNING DEPARTMENT, CA
- CA387 ORANGE COUNTY WATER DISTRICT, CA
- CA388 PARADISE IRRIGATION DISTRICT, CA
- CA389 INDIAN WELLS VALLEY WATER DISTRICT, CA
- CA390 SAN BERNARDINO VALLEY MUNICIPAL WATER DISTRICT, CA
- CA391 CITY OF SAN DIEGO, CA
- CA392 SAN DIEGO COUNTY DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS, CA
- CA394 CITY OF SANTA BARBARA DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS, CA
- CA395 SANTA BARBARA COUNTY WATER AGENCY, CA
- CA396 SANTA CRUZ COUNTY FC & WCD, CA
- CA397 SANTA MARIA VALLEY WATER CONS DIST, CA
- CA398 CASITAS MUNICIPAL WATER DISTRICT, CA
- CA399 VENTURA COUNTY PUBLIC WORKS AGENCY, CA
- CA400 WESTERN MUNICIPAL WATER DISTRICT, CA
- CA402 WOODBRIDGE IRRIGATION DISTRICT, CA
- CA403 SISKIYOU COUNTY FC & WCD, CA
- CA404 YOLO COUNTY FLOOD CONTROL & WATER CONSERVATION DISTRICT, CA
- CA405 DEPARTMENT OF BOATING AND WATERWAYS, CA

- CA406 TULARE COUNTY FLOOD CONTROL DIST, CA
- CA407 MADERA COUNTY FC & WCO AGENCY, CA
- CA408 NAPA COUNTY CONSERVATION-DEVELOPMENT AND GRAPHIC SECTION, CA
- CA409 GOLETA WATER DISTRICT, CA
- CA410 MODOC COUNTY DPW. CA
- CA411 IMPERIAL COUNTY, DEPARTMENT PUBLIC WORKS, CA
- CA412 CITY OF MONDESTO, DEPT OF PUBLIC WORKS & TRANSPORTATION, CA
- CA414 DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION, DISTRICT 3, CA
- CA415 MARIN COUNTY DEPARTMENT PUBLIC WORKS, CA
- CA416 HUMBOLDT BAY MUNICIPAL WATER DISTRICT, CA
- CA417 CITY OF MERCED, CA
- CA418 SANTA CRUZ COUNTY PLANNING DEPARTMENT, CA
- CA419 CARPINTERA COUNTY WATER DISTRICT, CA
- CA420 CITY OF THOUSAND OAKS, CA
- CA421 SAN MATEO COUNTY PLANNING DEPARTMENT, CA
- CA422 SACRAMENTO REGIONAL COUNTY SANITATION DISTRICT, CA
- CA423 CRESTLINE-LAKE ARROWHEAD WATER, CA
- CA425 REGIONAL WATER QUALITY-LAHONTAN REGION, CA
- CA426 CITY OF OCEANSIDE, ENGINEERING DEPARTMENT, CA
- CA427 EAST BAY REGIONAL PARK DISTRICT, CA
- CA428 SANTA ROSA BAND OF MISSION INDIANS, CA
- CA429 RANCHO CALIFORNIA WATER DEPARTMENT, CA
- CA430 SAN DIEGO COUNTY PLAN & LAND USE, CA

- CA433 WESTLANDS WATER DISTRICT, CA
- CA434 CITY OF NEWPORT BEACH UTILITIES DEPARTMENT, CA
- CA435 EAST VALLEY WATER DISTRICT, CA
- CA436 SAN DIEGO COUNTY WATER AUTHORITY, CA
- CA437 SOUTH SAN JOAQUIN IRRIGATION DIST, CA
- CA439 EL DORADO COUNTY WATER AGENCY. CA
- CA443 WESTERN HYDROLOGIC SYSTEMS, CA
- CA444 HELI-GRAPHICS DIV OF THE M. L. MCKENZIE COS., INC, CA
- CA447 AIRPHOTO BY DAVID SIEVERT, CA
- CA448 WESTBROOK STUDIO, CA
- CA449 AIR SEA AND LAND PRODUCTIONS, CA
- CA451 ECOSCAN RESOURCE DATA, CA
- CA452 HYMA PHOTOGRAPHY, CA
- CA453 VALLEY WINGS AERIAL PHOTOGRAPHY, CA
- CA454 MODERNAGE PHOTO SERVICE, INC, CA
- CA455 MAGNUM LABS, CA
- CA457 NORTON PEARL PHOTOGRAPHY, CA
- CA458 JIM FASHINELL PHOTOGRAPHY, CA
- CA460 CALIFORNIA OFFICE OF EMERGENCY SERVICES, CA
- CA461 AERIAL PHOTOMAPPING SERVICES, CA
- CA462 CALIFORNIA STATE LIBRARY SPECIAL COLLECTIONS, CA
- CA463 ENVIRONMENTAL DEFENSE FUND, CA
- CA464 DEPT OF CIVIL ENGINEERING (UNIV CA-DAVIS), CA

- CA465 MISSION AERIAL PHOTOS, INC, CA
- CA466 PHOTO GEODETIC CORP, CA
- CA467 ARTISTIC PHOTOGRAPHY, INC. CA
- CA468 ADDOR PHOTOGRAPHY, CA
- CA469 CITY OF SAN BUENAVENTURAL PLANNING DEPT, CA
- CA470 CITY OF CERES, CA
- CA471 CITY OF LOS ALAMITOS PLANNING DEPT, CA
- CA472 CITY OF MONTEREY PARK PLANNING DEPT, CA
- CA473 JONES AND STOKES ASSOCIATES, CA
- CA474 WIEGMAN AERIAL PHOTOGRAPHY, CA
- CA475 CONTINENTAL AERIAL PHOTOS, INC. CA
- CA476 NICK GLEIS PHOTOGRAPHY, CA
- CA477 CHAPMAN PHOTO, CA
- CA478 JERAN AERO-GRAPHICS, CA
- CA479 CITY OF PALM DESERT PLANNING DEPARTMENT, CA
- CA480 DEWEY WILLIAM B. PHOTOGRAPHY, CA
- CA481 AERIAL IMAGES, CA
- CA482 SKYWEST AERIAL PHOTOGRAPHY, INC, CA
- CA483 NOVALYNX CORPORATION, CA
- CA484 ROBERT BEIN, WILLIAM FROST & ASSOCIATES, INC., CA
- CA485 FITHIAN'S AERIAL PHOTOGRAPHY, CA
- CA486 PARSONS, BRINCKERHOFF, QUADE AND DOUGLAS, INC, CA
- CA487 GERAGHTY & MILLER, INC, CA

- CA488 CHRISTENSEN ASSOCIATES, INC, CA
- CA489 EAGLE AERIAL PHOTOGRAPHY, CA
- CA490 EBASCO ENVIRONMENTAL, CA
- CA491 NAPA COUNTY CONSERVATION, DEVELOPMENT & PLANNING DEPT, CA
- CA492 THE DIBBLEE GEOLOGICAL FOUNDATION, CA
- CA493 SOUTH COAST GEOLOGICAL SOCIETY, CA
- CA494 JAMES MONTGOMERY, CONSULTING ENGINEERS, INC. CA
- CA495 SKYVIEW AERIAL PHOTO, INC, CA
- CA496 MIKE NICHOLOS PHOTOGRAPHY, CA
- CA497 MITCHELL SPECIALIZED PHOTOGRAPHIC SERVICES, CA
- CA498 MESA PHOTO, CA
- CA500 KHALIL E. ABU-SABA, CA
- CA501 AERO ECO, INC, CA
- CA502 NATURAL RESOURCES CONSULTING ENGINEERS, CA
- CA503 METRO AERIAL, CA
- CA504 HYDROSOLUTIONS OF CALIFORNIA, CA
- CA505 SCHAAF AND WHEELER, CA
- CA506 NORTH BAY AERIAL PHOTOGRAPHY, CA
- CA507 HAWKINS PRODUCTIONS, CA
- CA508 MITCHELL PHOTOGRAPHIC, CA
- CA509 TRIHEY AND ASSOCIATES, CA
- CA511 LOS ANGELES PUBLIC LIBRARY, HISTORY DEPT, CA
- CA512 GEOIMAGERY, CA

CODE ORGANIZATION NAME

CA513 - BCI GEONETICS, INC, CA

CA514 - HAWK EYE AERIAL BALLON PHOTOGRAPHY, CA

CA515 - SIMONS, LI AND ASSOCIATES, INC, CA

CA516 - UCLA CENTER FOR THE STUDY OF THE ENVIRONMENT AND SOCIETY, CA

CA517 - KERN COUNTY DEPT OF ENVIRONMENTAL HEALTH, CA

CA518 - TULARE COUNTY DEPT OF HELATH SERVICES, CA

CA519 - MADERA COUNTY ENVIRONMENTAL HEALTH, CA

CA520 - COLORADO RIVER BOARD OF CALIFORNIA, CA

CA522 - L.A. AERIAL, INC, CA

CA524 - GALLERY GRAPHICS, CA

CA525 - COLOR AND LIGHT, CA

CA526 - HERRINGTON-OLSON PHOTOGRAPHY, INC, CA

CA527 - MCKINNEY PHOTOGRAPHY, CA

CA532 - WATER RESOURCES CENTER ARCHIVES, CA

COLORADO

COOO1 - DENVER WATER DEPARTMENT, CO

COOO2 - COLORADO DIVISION OF WATER RESOURCES, OFF OF STATE ENGINEER, CO

CO003 - CITY OF COLORADO SPRINGS WATER DEPARTMENT, CO

COOO4 - BOULDER COUNTY HEALTH DEPARTMENT, CO

COOO5 - PUEBLO BOARD OF WATER WORKS, CO

COOO6 - COLORADO DEPARTMENT OF NATURAL RESOURCES, CO

COOO7 - COLORADO STATE HEALTH DEPARTMENT, CO

COOO8 - METRO WASTEWATER RECLAMATION DISTRICT, CO

CODE ORGANIZATION NAME

- COO11 INTRA SEARCH, INC, CO
- COO12 PIKES PEAK AREA COUNCIL OF GOVERNMENTS, CO
- COO13 COLORADO STATE UNIV, COLORADO WATER RESOURCES RESEARCH INST, CO
- COO16 WRIGHT WATER ENGINEERS, INC. CO
- COO17 WESTERN ENGINEERS, INC. CO
- COO18 WOODWARD-CLYDE CONSULTANTS. CO
- COO20 COLORADO DEPARTMENT OF HIGHWAYS, CO
- COO21 W W WHEELER AND ASSOCIATES, INC, CO
- COO22 RIO BLANCO OIL SHALE COMPANY, CO
- COO23 DENVER REGIONAL COUNCIL OF GOVERNMENTS, CO
- COO24 GREINER ENGINEERING, CO
- COO25 RIO GRANDE WATER CONSERVANCY DISTRICT, CO
- COO26 CHEROKEE WATER DISTRICT, CO
- COO27 HRS WATER CONSULTANTS, INC, CO
- COO28 HAZEN RESEARCH INCORPORATED, CO
- COO29 A.T. MASSEY COAL COMPANY, CO
- COO32 HYDRO-TRIAD LTD, CO
- COO33 LEONARD RICE CONSULTING WATER ENGINEERS, INC, CO
- COO34 COLORADO GEOLOGICAL SURVEY, CO
- COO35 COLORADO LEGISLATIVE COUNCIL, CO
- COO37 COLORADO WILDLIFE DIVISION, CO
- COO41 ROCKY MOUNTAIN HYDRO, INC., CO
- COO42 U.S. COMMITTEE ON IRRIGATION AND DRAINAGE, CO

ORGANIZATION NAME

COO44 - NATIONAL CENTER FOR ATMOSPHERIC RESEARCH, CO

COO48 - NATIONAL ENVIRONMENTAL HEALTH ASSOCIATION, CO

COO49 - ROCKY MOUNTAIN MINERAL LAN FOUNDATION, CO

COO51 - WORLD DATA CENTER A, CO

COO52 - ARKANSAS RIVER COMPACT ADMINISTRATION, CO

COO54 - AMERICAN WATER WORKS ASSOCIATION, CO

COO55 - COLORADO WATER CONSERVATION BOARD, CO

COO56 - GEOLOGICAL SOCIETY OF AMERICA, CO

CO059 - CACHE LA POUDRE WATER USERS ASSOCIATION, CO

COO60 - COLORADO DEPARTMENT OF AGRICULTURE, CO

COO61 - COLORADO STATE FOREST SERVICE, CO

COO62 - CITY OF PUEBLO, CO

COO63 - COLORADO WATER RES & POWER DEV AUTH, CO

COO64 - SAINT CHARLES MESA WATER DISTRICT, CO

COO65 - THOMPSON WATER USERS ASSOCIATION, CO

COO67 - NORTH FRONT RANGE WATER OUALITY PLANNING ASSOCIATION, CO

COO68 - LARIMER CO UNDERGROUND WATER USERS A, CO

COO69 - LEROUX CREEK WATER USERS ASSOCIATION, CO

COO70 - RIO GRANDE WATER USERS ASSOCIATION, CO

COO71 - GRAND VALLEY WATER USERS ASSOCIATION, CO

COO72 - DISTRICT 10 WATER USERS ASSOCIATION, CO

COO73 - UNCOMPAHGRE VALLEY WATER USERS ASSOC, CO

COO74 - COAL CREEK BASIN WATER ASSOCIATION, CO

- COO75 DISTRICT 6 WATER USERS ASSOCIATION, CO
- COO76 SAN LUIS VALLEY REGIONAL DEVELOPMENT & PLANNING COMM, CO
- COO77 NORTHWEST COLORADO COUNCIL OF GOVERNMENTS. CO
- COO78 ASSOCIATE GOVERNMENTS OF NORTHWEST COLORADO, CO
- COO79 WELD CO UNDERGROUND WATER USERS ASSOCIATION, CO
- COO80 UPPER DISTRICT 10 WATER USERS ASSOCIATION, CO
- COO81 COLORADO GROUND WATER ASSOCIATION, CO
- COO82 COLORADO RIVER WATER CONSERVATION DISTRICT, CO
- COO83 SOUTHEAST COLORADO WATER CONSERVANCY DISTRICT, CO
- COO84 URBAN DRAINAGE & FLOOD CONTROL DISTRICT, CO
- COO85 CITY/COUNTY DENVER BOARD WATER COMMISSIONERS, CO
- COO86 NORTHERN COLORADO WATER CONSERVANCY DISTRICT, CO
- COO87 CHEROKEE WATER AND SANITATION DISTRICT, CO
- COO88 SOUTHWEST COLORADO WATER CONSERVATION DISTRICT. CO
- COO89 EAGLE COUNTY BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS, CO
- COO90 EL PASO COUNTY WATERS USERS ASSOCIATION, CO
- COO92 PITKIN COUNTY BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS, CO
- COO93 CITY OF GLENWOOD SPRINGS, CO
- CO094 CENTRAL YUMA GROUND WATER MANAGEMENT DIST, CO
- CO095 FRENCHMAN GROUND WATER MANAGEMENT DIST, CO
- CO096 SANDHILLS GROUND WATER MANAGEMENT DIST, CO
- COO97 RIO BLANCO COUNTY, CO
- CO098 MARKS BUTTE GROUND WATER MANAGEMENT DISTRICT, CO

- CO099 PURATOIRE RIVER WATER CONSERVATION DISTRICT, CO
- CO100 CROWLEY COUNTY BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS, CO
- CO101 UPPER ARK RIVER WATER CONSERVANCY DISTRICT, CO
- CO102 TRINCHERA CONSERVANCY DISTRICT, CO
- CO103 MINERAL COUNTY. CO
- CO104 PUEBLO COUNTY DEPT OF PUBLIC SAFETY AND OPERATIONS, CO
- CO105 CITY OF LONGMONT, CO
- CO106 DELTA COUNTY PLANNING SERVICES, CO
- CO107 YELLOW JACKET WATER CONSERVANCY DISTRICT, CO
- CO108 GRAND COUNTY BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS, CO
- CO110 CHERYL SIGNS ENGINEERING, CO
- CO113 RIO BLANCO WATER CONSERVANCY DISTRICT, CO
- CO114 COLORADO OF MINED LAND RECLAMATION DIVISION, CO
- CO115 BOULDER COUNTY PUBLIC WORKS DEPARTMENT, CO
- CO116 CITY OF FRUITA, CO
- CO117 CITY OF ARVADA, CO
- CO118 TOWN OF BRECKENRIDGE, CO
- CO119 UPPER BLACK SQUIRREL CREEK, CO
- CO120 MOFFAT COUNTY COMMISSIONERS, CO
- CO121 CITY OF STEAMBOAT SPRINGS. CO
- CO122 CLUSTER COUNTY, CO
- CO123 W-Y GROUND WATER MANAGEMENT DIST, CO
- CO124 SOUTHERN HIGH PLAINS GWMD, CO

- CO125 LOST CREEK GW MGT DISTRICT, CO
- CO126 ROUND MTN WTR/SANITATION DISTRICT. CO
- CO127 EVERGREEN METROPOLITAN DISTRICT. CO
- CO128 PINE BROOK WATER DISTRICT. CO
- CO129 CITY OF AURORA, UTILITIES ADMINISTRATION, CO
- CO130 HYDROSPHERE, CO
- CO132 ROCKY MOUNTAIN HYDRAULIC LABORATORY, CO
- CO133 UPPER YAMPA WATER CONSERVANCY DISTRICT, CO
- CO134 COLORADO CLIMATE CENTER, CO
- CO136 CITY OF ASPEN, CO
- CO137 U.S. COMMITTEE ON LARGE DAMS, CO
- CO138 ADVANCED SYSTEMS LAB, DEPT OF ENVIRONMENTAL HEALTH, CO
- CO139 MOUNTAIN AERIALS, LTD, CO
- CO140 DENCO DIVERSIONS, CO
- CO141 AMERICAN REPROGRAPHICS, INC, CO
- CO142 CALEXCO, INC, CO
- CO143 J. W. ASSOCIATES, CO
- CO144 B. C. PUBLICATIONS, CO
- CO145 IGWMC, CO
- CO146 CITY OF WESTMINISTER, CO
- CO147 SOLUTION SYSTEMS, INC, CO
- CO148 THE TELLURIDE INSTITUTE, INC, CO
- CO149 RESOURCE CONSULTANTS & ENGINEERING, INC, CO

ORGANIZATION NAME

CONNECTICUT

- CT001 ENVIRONMENTAL HEALTH SERVICE DIV, CT DEPT OF HEALTH, CT
- CT002 THE METROPOLITAN DISTRICT, CT
- CT003 CONNECTICUT DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION, CT
- CT004 BRIDGEPORT HYDRAULIC COMPANY, CT
- CT005 UNIVERSITY OF CONNECTICUT, CT
- CT007 CONNECTICUT DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION, CT
- CT008 CITY OF WEST HARTFORD PLANNING DEPARTMENT, CT
- CT009 CONNECTICUT COASTAL AREA MANAGEMENT PROGRAM, CT
- CT010 CONNECTICUT POLICY AND MANAGEMENT OFFICE, CT
- CT012 CONNECTICUT WATER RESOURCES UNIT, CT
- CT014 YALE UNIVERSITY-DEPT OF GEOLOGY & GEOPHYSICS, CT
- CT017 CONNECTICUT AGRICULTURAL EXP STA, CT
- CT019 SOUTHERN CONNECTICUT STATE UNIVERSITY, CT
- CTO21 NORTHEAST UTILITIES SERVICE CO, CT
- CT023 NEW BRITAIN BOARD WATER COMMISSION, CT
- CTO24 CITY OF TORRINGTON, CT
- CTO25 FAIRFIELD CONSERVATION COMMISSION, CT
- CTO26 NORTHEASTERN CONNECTICUT COUNCIL OF GOVERNMENTS, CT
- CTO27 CITY OF MERIDEN, DEPT OF PUBLIC WORKS, CT
- CTO28 TOWN OF NORWALK, CT
- CTO29 TOWN OF ENFIELD, CT
- CT030 NEW BRITAIN IMPROVEMENT COMMISSION, CT

CODE

ORGANIZATION NAME

- CTO31 TOWN OF SIMSBURY, CT
- CT032 TOWN OF STONINGTON, CT
- CT033 SOUTH CENTRAL CONNECTICUT REGIONAL WATER AUTHORITY, CT
- CT034 TOWN OF RIDGEFIELD, CT
- CT035 NORTHEAST ENGINEERING ASSOCIATES, INC. CT
- CT037 CONSOLIDATED HYDRO, INC, CT
- CT038 ROALD HAESTAD, INC, CT
- CT039 AQUA SOLUTIONS, INC, CT

DELAWARE

- DE001 DELAWARE GEOLOGICAL SURVEY, DE
- DE002 DELAWARE DEPARTMENT OF NAT RES, & ENVIR CONTROL, DE
- DE003 WATER RESOURCES CENTER, UNIVERSITY OF DELAWARE, DE
- DE004 NEW CASTLE COUNTY WATER RESOURCES AGENCY, DE
- DE005 DELAWARE DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION, DE
- DE006 DELAWARE LEGISLATIVE COUNCIL, DE
- DE009 SUSSEX COUNTY BOARD OF ELECTIONS, DE
- DE010 KENT COUNTY DEPARTMENT OF ELECTIONS, DE
- DE011 NEW CASTLE COUNTY DEPARTMENT OF ELECTIONS, DE
- DE012 DELAWARE DEPARTMENT OF AGRICULTURE, DE
- DE013 KENT COUNTY PLANNING DEPARTMENT, DE
- DE014 NEW CASTLE COUNTY PLANNING DEPARTMENT, DE
- DE015 SUSSEX COUNTY PLANNING AND ZONING COMMISSION, DE
- DE016 CABE ASSOCIATES, INC. DE

ORGANIZATION NAME

DISTRICT OF COLUMBIA

- DC001 DISTRICT OF COLUMBIA DEPARTMENT OF ENVIR SERVICES. DC
- DC002 WORLD DATA CENTER A: OCEANOGRAPHY, DC
- DC004 WATER RESOURCES RESEARCH CENTER, DISTRICT OF COLUMBIA UNIV. DC
- DC005 DISTRICT OF COLUMBIA, DEPT OF TRANSPORTATION, DC
- DC006 U.S. NATIONAL FOCAL POINT, DC
- DC011 ENVIRONMENTAL LAW INSTITUTE, DC
- DC015 NATIONAL WILDLIFE FEDERATION, DC
- DC016 RESOURCES FOR THE FUTURE, DC
- DC017 UTILITY DATA INSTITUTE, INC (UDI), DC
- DC018 METROPOLITAN WASHINGTON COUNCIL OF GOVERNMENTS, DC
- DC023 AMERICAN RIVERS, DC
- DC024 NATIONAL SCIENCE FOUNDATION, DC
- DC025 CONGRESS OF THE UNITED STATES, DC
- DC026 ASSOCIATION OF STATE & INTERSTATE, WTR POLL CNTRL ADMIN, DC
- DC029 CONCERN, INC, DC
- DC031 ENVIRONMENTAL ACTION, INC, DC
- DC033 AMERICAN PETROLEUM INSTITUTE, DC
- DC034 AMERICAN GEOPHYSICAL UNION, DC
- DC040 NATIONAL ASSOCIATION OF WATER COMPANIES, DC
- DC041 CLEAN WATER ACTION PROJECT, DC
- DC043 INTERNATIONAL ASSOCIATION OF HYDROLOGICAL SCIENCES, DC
- DC044 MARINE TECHNOLOGY SOCIETY, DC

ORGANIZATION NAME

- DC046 TRANSPORTATION DEPARTMENT OF COAST GUARD, DC
- DCO48 DISTRICT OF COLUMBIA DEPT OF PUBLIC WORKS, DC
- DC049 U.S. CONG HSE COMM ON P.W. & TRANSP, DC
- DC050 NATIONAL ASSOCIATION OF DREDGING CONTRACTORS, DC
- DCO51 NATIONAL ENDOWMENT FOR SOIL AND WATER CONSERVATION, DC

FLORIDA

- FLOO1 FLORIDA GEOLOGICAL SURVEY, DEPT OF NATURAL RESOURCES, FL
- FLOO2 FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION, FL
- FLOO5 SOUTH FLORIDA WATER MANAGEMENT DISTRICT, FL
- FLOO6 REEDY CREEK IMPROVEMENT DISTRICT, FL
- FLOO7 SOUTHWEST FLORIDA WATER MANAGEMENT DISTRICT. FL
- FL016 DADE COUNTY, FL
- FLO22 LEE COUNTY UTILITIES, FL
- FLO30 VOLUSIA COUNTY, FL
- FLO39 CITY OF JACKSONVILLE WATER CONSERVATION, FL
- FLO43 ESCAMBIA COUNTY UTILITIES AUTHORITY, FL
- FLO51 FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL REGULATION, FL
- FLO60 MANATEE COUNTY HEALTH DEPARTMENT, FL
- FLO69 SARASOTA COUNTY PUBLIC WORKS, FL
- FLO83 NORTHWEST FLORIDA WATER MANAGEMENT DISTRICT, FL
- FLO84 SUWANNEE RIVER WATER MANAGEMENT DISTRICT, FL
- FLO85 ST. JOHNS RIVER WATER MANAGEMENT DISTRICT, FL
- FLO95 HILLSBOROUGH COUNTY HEALTH DEPARTMENT, FL

- FL096 HILLSBOROUGH CNTY ENVIR PROTECTION COMM, FL
- FL097 CITY OF LAKE MARY, FL
- FL099 HUNTER AERIAL SURVEYS, FL
- FL100 PAN AMERICAN SURVEYS, INC, FL
- FL103 MARINE RESOURCES COUNCIL, FLORIDA INSTITUTE OF TECHNOLOGY, FL
- FL105 BROMWELL & CARRIER, INC, FL
- FL106 EDWARD E CLARK ENGINEERS-SCIENTISTS, INC, FL
- FL107 FLORIDA INSTITUTE OF PHOSPHATE RESEARCH, FL
- FL108 POST, BUCKLEY, SCHUH, & JERNIGEN, INC, FL
- FL109 LAKE COUNTY WATER AUTHORITY, FL
- FL110 TAMPA BAY ENGINEERING, INC, FL
- FL111 ENGINEERING METHODS AND APPLICATIONS, INC, FL
- FL112 FLORIDA LEGISLATIVE LIBRARY SERVICES DIV, FL
- FL113 WATER RESOURCES RESEARCH CENTER, UNIVERSITY OF FLORIDA, FL
- FL116 THE CANAL AUTHORITY OF THE STATE OF FLORIDA, FL
- FL117 UNIVERSITY OF MIAMI-ROSENSTIEL SCH OF MARINE & ATM, FL
- FL119 UNIVERSITY OF SOUTH FLORIDA-DEPT OF MARINE SCIENCE, FL
- FL120 SOUTHEASTERN GEOLOGICAL SOCIETY, FL
- FL123 FLORIDA STATE UNIVERSITY, FL
- FL125 FLORIDA DEPT OF HEALTH & REHABILITATIVE SERVICES, FL
- FL126 MIAMI UNIVERSITY, FL
- FL129 NATURE CONSERVANCY, FL
- FL130 OLD PLANTATION WATER CONTROL DISTRICT, FL

CODE

- FL131 FLORIDA KEYS AQUEDUCT AUTHORITY, FL
- FL132 CITY OF BRADENTON, FL
- FL133 SUMTER COUNTY, BOARD OF COUNTY COMMISSIONERS, FL
- FL134 ST JOHNS COUNTY, FL
- FL135 CITY OF CAPE CORAL, FL
- FL138 COORD CNCL REST-KISSIMMEE RIVER, FL
- FL139 FLAGLER COUNTY, FL
- FL140 WEST COAST REG WATER SUPPLY AUTHORITY, FL
- FL141 BIG CYPRESS BASIN BOARD, FL
- FL142 JACKSONVILLE EXEC AUTHORITY, FL
- FL143 SOUTHWEST FLORIDA REGIONAL PLAN COUNCIL, FL
- FL144 CITY OF STUART, FL
- FL145 CITY OF WINTER PARK, FL
- FL146 CITY OF DAYTONA BEACH, FL
- FL147 PINELLAS PARK WATER MANAGEMENT DISTRICT, FL
- FL148 UNIVERSITY OF CENTRAL FLORIDA, FL
- FL149 JOSHUA WATER CONTROL DISTRICT, FL
- FL150 SOUTH DADE SOIL & WTR CONSERV DIST, FL
- FL153 FLORIDA DIVISION OF RECREATION AND PARKS, FL
- FL154 SUWANNEE RIVER AUTHORITY, FL
- FL155 BROWARD COUNTY WATER RESOURCES, FL
- FL156 COLLIER COUNTY, FL
- FL158 ESCAMBIA COUNTY BOARD OF COUNTY COMMISSION, FL

- FL160 HILLSBOROUGH COUNTY, FL
- FL161 INDIAN RIVER COUNTY, FL
- FL162 LAKE COUNTY POLLUTION CONTROL DIVISION, FL
- FL163 MARION COUNTY BOARD COUNTY COMM, FL
- FL164 ORANGE COUNTY BOARD CNTY COMM, FL
- FL165 PALM BEACH COUNTY BOARD CNTY COMM, FL
- FL166 PASCO COUNTY, FL
- FL167 PINELLAS COUNTY, FL
- FL168 POLK COUNTY BOARD COUNTY COMMISSION, FL
- FL169 WALTON COUNTY, FL
- FL170 CITY OF BOCA RATON, FL
- FL171 CITY OF CLEANWATER, FL
- FL172 CITY OF COCOA, FL
- FL173 CITY OF FT LAUDERDALE, FL
- FL174 CITY OF HALLANDALE, FL
- FL175 CITY OF JACKSONVILLE, FL
- FL176 ATLANTIC OCEANOG & METEOR LABS, FL
- FL178 MIAMI GEOLOGICAL SOCIETY, FL
- FL179 JOINT CENTER FOR ENVIRONMENTAL & URBAN PROBLEMS, FL
- FL180 MIAMI-DADE WATER & SEWERAGE AUTHORITY, FL
- FL181 CITY OF PERRY, FL
- FL182 CITY OF POMPANO BEACH, FL
- FL183 CITY OF SARASOTA, FL

CODE

ORGANIZATION NAME

- FL184 CITY OF TALLAHASSEE, FL
- FL185 CITY OF TAMPA, FL
- FL186 CITY OF HOLLYWOOD, FL
- FL187 CITY OF ST PETERSBURG, FL
- FL188 BROWARD COUNTY OFFICE OF NATURAL RESOURCES PROTECTION, FL
- FL189 ENGLEWOOD WATER DISTRICT BOARD SUPERVISORS. FL
- FL190 GAINESVILLE REGIONAL UTILITIES, FL
- FL191 TOWN OF JUNO BEACH, FL
- FL192 BREVARD COUNTY BOARD ONRM, FL
- FL193 MANATEE COUNTY BOARD COUNTY COMM, FL
- FL194 BUREAU OF WATER RESOURCES MANAGEMENT, FL
- FL195 JOHN C. LANDON, P.E., FL
- FL196 JAMES M. MONTGOMERY CONSULTING ENGINEERS, INC. FL
- FL197 MANATEE COUNTY PUBLIC WORKS DEPARTMENT, FL
- FL198 ENVIRONMENTAL SERVICES & PERMITTING, INC, FL
- FL199 CONSERVATION CONSULTANTS, INC, FL
- FL200 KNOWLEDGE WARE, FL
- FL201 UNIVERSITY OF FLORIDA MAP AND IMAGERY LIBRARY, FL
- FL202 OFFICE OF NATURAL RESOURCES PROTECTION, FL
- FL203 AEROMAP U.S., INC, FL
- FL204 ENVIRONMENTAL CONSULTING & TECHNOLOGY, FL
- FL205 FLORIDA RESOURCES AND ENVIRONMENTAL ANALYSIS CENTER, FL

GEORGIA

GA001 - SAVANNAH DEPARTMENT OF WATER & SEWAGE, GA

CODE

- GA002 THOMASVILLE WATER & LIGHT DEPARTMENT, GA
- GA003 VALDOSTA WATER & SEWER DEPARTMENT, GA
- GA004 GAINESVILLE WATER WORKS DEPARTMENT, GA
- GA005 CITY OF ROME, GA
- GAOO6 CITY OF GRIFFIN, WATER AND SEWERAGE DEPT, GA
- GAOO7 MACON-BIBB COUNTY WATER & SEWERAGE AUTHORITY, GA
- GA008 ATLANTA WATER WORKS, GA
- GA009 ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION DIVISION, GEORGIA DEPT OF NAT RESO, GA
- GA010 COLUMBUS WATER WORKS, GA
- GA011 SOUTHWEST GEORGIA REGIONAL DEVELOPMENT CENTER, GA
- GA013 GEORGIA INSTITUTE OF TECHNOLOGY, ENVIR RESO CNTR, GA
- GA014 LOWE ENGINEERS, INC, GA
- GA015 CITY OF SAVANNAH INDUSTRIAL & DOMESTIC WATER SUPPLY, CA
- GA016 GEORGIA DEPARTMENT OF COMMUNITY AFFAIRS, GA
- GA023 CITY OF ATLANTA, DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS, GA
- GA025 CITY OF BRUNSWICK, GA
- GAO26 CHATHAM COUNTY BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS, GA
- GAO27 ALBANY WATER, GAS AND LIGHT COMMISSION, GA
- GA028 CITY OF COVINGTON, GA
- GA029 GEORGIA AERIAL SURVEYS INC, GA
- GA030 CLAYTON COUNTY WATER AUTHORITY, GA
- GAO31 BIBB COUNTY BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS, GA
- GA035 UNIVERSITY OF GEORGIA, INST OF NAT. RES., GA

CODE

ORGANIZATION NAME

- GA036 SKIDAWAY INST OF OCEANOGRAPHY LIB, GA
- GA037 NAT COALITION FOR MARINE CONS, INC., GA
- GA038 CHATHAM COUNTY BOARD COUNTY COMMISSION, GA
- GA039 GEORGIA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION, GA
- GA040 CITY OF VALDOSTA, GA
- GA041 CITY OF ALBANY, GA
- GA042 CONSOLIDATED GOVT OF COLUMBUS, GA
- GAO43 ENVIRONMENTAL CORPORATION OF AMERICA, GA
- GA044 HOFFMAN & COMPANY, INC, GA
- GA045 MALLETT & ASSOCIATES, INC., GA
- GA047 MARTIN BECKER, GA

HAWAII

- HI001 HONOLULU BOARD OF WATER SUPPLY, CITY & CNTY-HONOLULU, HI
- HI002 DEPARTMENT OF WATER, COUNTY OF KAUAI, HI
- HI003 BOARD OF WATER SUPPLY, COUNTY OF MAUI, HI
- HI004 BOARD OF WATER SUPPLY, COUNTY OF HAWAII, HI
- HI005 HAWAII DEPARTMENT OF HAWAIIAN HOME LANDS, HI
- HI006 HAWAII DEPT OF LAND & NAT RES, DIV AQUATIC RESOURCES, HI
- HI008 HAWAII DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION, HI
- HI009 R M TOWILL CORPORATION, HI
- HI010 WATER RESOURCES RESEARCH CENTER, UNIVERSITY OF HAWAII, HI
- HIO11 AIR SURVEY HAWAII, HI
- HI012 LYON ASSOCIATES INC, HI

CODE

ORGANIZATION NAME

- HI013 HAWAII LEGISLATIVE REFERENCE BUREAU, HI
- HI014 FRANZEN PHOTOGRAPHY, HI
- HI017 PIERRE OF LAHAINA STUDIOS, HI
- HI018 IMAGES PHOTOGRAPHY, HI
- HI020 WAIKIKI AQUARIUM, HI
- HI022 HAWAII OFFICE OF STATE PLANNING, HI
- HI023 CITY & COUNTY OF HONOLULU-DPW, HI
- HI024 HAWAII DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH, HI
- HI025 MARK WILLIFORD PHOTOGRAPHY, HI
- HI026 ALEX AIR, HI
- HI027 PETER FRENCH PHOTOGRAPHY, HI
- HI028 JOHN HENRY PHOTOGRAPHY, INC, HI
- HI029 HAWAIIAN HOMELANDS DEPT, HI
- HI030 HAWAII PACIFIC AVIATION, HI
- HI031 DONN RASMUSSEN PHOTOGRAPHY, HI
- HI032 KAUAI EYE PHOTOGRAPHY, HI
- HI033 RIC NOYLE PHOTO PRODUCTIONS, HI

IDAHO

- ID001 IDAHO DEPARTMENT OF WATER RESOURCES, ID
- ID002 IDAHO DEPARTMENT OF FISH AND GAME, ID
- ID003 WATER RESOURCES RESEARCH INSTITUTE, UNIVERSITY OF IDAHO, ID
- ID004 IDAHO DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH AND WELFARE, ID
- ID005 IDAHO DEPT OF PUBLIC LANDS--TECH SERV SECT, ID

CODE

- ID006 IDAHO REPROGRAPHICS, ID
- ID007 AERIAL MAPPING COMPANY, ID
- ID008 IDAHO DEPT-TRANSPORTATION, DIV OF HIGHWAYS, ID
- ID009 COUNTY OF ADA, ID
- ID010 IDAHO STATE UNIVERSITY, STREAM ECOLOGY CENTER, ID
- ID011 IDAHO GEOLOGICAL SURVEY. ID
- ID012 WESTERN WAYS, INC, ID
- ID013 POTLATCH CORPORATION, TIMBERLANDS DEPARTMENT, ID
- ID015 ENERGY DEPT IDAHO OPERATIONS OFFICE, ID
- ID016 IDAHO LEGISLATIVE DATA CENTER, ID
- ID017 IDAHO UNIVERSITY AGRICULTURE ENGINEERING DEPT. ID
- ID018 VALLEY AIR PHOTOS, ID
- ID019 CUZZIN'S PHOTO, ID
- IDO20 NORTHLIGHT PHOTOGRAPHY, ID
- IDO21 MOORE'S PHOTOGRAPHY, ID
- ID024 COLLEGE OF IDAHO, ID
- IDO25 IDAHO ENVIRONMENTAL COUNCIL, ID
- ID026 CRAIGMONT AIR SERVICES, INC, ID
- ID028 OAKLEY CANAL COMPANY, ID
- ID029 SALMON RIVER CANAL COMPANY, ID
- ID030 WATER DISTRICT NO. 31, ID
- ID031 WATER DISTRICT NO. 33, ID
- ID032 WATER DISTRICT NO. 37, AND 37-M, ID

CODE ORGANIZATION NAME

- ID033 TETON COUNTY BOARD OF COMMISSION, ID
- ID034 WATER DISTRICT NO. 1, ID
- ID035 BIG LOST RIVER IRRIGATION DISTRICT, ID
- IDO36 BOWERS AERO-PHOTO, ID
- ID037 IDAHO STATE TAX COMMISSION, ID
- ID038 NEZ PERCE TRIBE. ID
- ID039 ANDRE NEY PHOTOGRAPHY, ID

ILLINOIS

- ILO01 ILLINOIS DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC HEALTH, IL
- ILO02 METRO WATER RECLAMATION DIST OF GREATER CHICAGO, IL
- ILOO3 ILLINOIS STATE WATER SURVEY DIVISION, IL
- ILOO4 ILLINOIS DEPT OF TRANSPORTATION, IL
- ILOO5 DEPAUL UNIVERSITY, IL
- ILOO6 ILLINOIS STATE ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION AGENCY, IL
- ILOO7 UNIVERSITY OF ILLINOIS AT URBANA-CHAMPAIGN, IL
- ILOO8 ILLINOIS INSTITUTE OF NATURAL RESOURCES, IL
- ILO10 ILLINOIS NATURAL HISTORY SURVEY, IL
- IL011 SIDWELL COMPANY, IL
- IL012 POLLUTION ENGINEERING, IL
- IL015 ARGONNE NATIONAL LABORATORY, IL
- IL016 CHICAGO AERIAL SURVEY, IL
- ILO17 SARGENT & LUNDY ENGINEERS, IL
- ILO18 NORTHEASTERN ILLINOIS PLANNING COMMISSION, IL

CODE

- IL019 ILLINOIS DEPARTMENT OF AGRICULTURE, IL
- ILO20 ILLINOIS DEPARTMENT OF CONSERVATION, IL
- ILO21 ILLINOIS DEPARTMENT OF MINES AND MINERALS. IL
- ILO22 ILLINOIS DEPARTMENT OF NUCLEAR SAFETY, IL
- ILO23 ILLINOIS POLLUTION CONTROL BOARD, IL
- ILO26 ILLINOIS COMMERCE AND COMMUNITY AFFAIRS DEPT. IL
- ILO27 ILLINOIS FISH & WILDLIFE RESOURCES DIVISION. IL
- ILO28 ILLINOIS STATE GEOLOGICAL SURVEY, IL
- ILO29 ILLINOIS INSTITUTE OF TECHNOLOGY, WATER RESEARCH CENTER, IL
- IL030 ILLINOIS LEGISLATIVE INFORMATION SYSTEM, IL
- ILO32 ILLINOIS WATER RESOURCES DIVISION, IL
- ILO33 DANNER AND ASSOCIATES, IL
- ILO34 YOUNG ENVIRONMENTAL SERVICES, IL
- ILO37 ILLINOIS OFFICE OF ATTORNEY GENERAL, IL
- ILO38 NORTHERN ILLINOIS UNIVERSITY, IL
- ILO39 CHICAGO DEPARTMENT OF WATER, IL
- ILO43 LAND IMPROVEMENT CONTRACTORS OF AMERICA, IL
- ILO44 SOUTH ILLINOIS UNIVERSITY AT CARBONDALE, IL
- ILO47 UNIVERSITY OF CHICAGO, IL
- ILO48 WATER QUALITY ASSOCIATION, IL
- ILO50 W.R. GRACE & COMPANY, IL
- ILO51 CENTER FOR THE GREAT LAKES, IL
- ILO52 ILLINOIS GEOLOGICAL SURVEY (U.S.), IL

CODE ORGANIZATION NAME

ILO53 - ILLINOIS RESEARCH INSTITUTE, IL

ILO54 - COOK COUNTY FOREST PRESERVE DISTRICT, IL

ILO55 - CITY OF SPRINGFIELD, IL

ILO56 - BLOOMINGTON & NORMAL SANITATION DIST, IL

ILO57 - CITY OF DECATUR, IL

ILO58 - CHAMPAIGN COUNTY REGIONAL PLANNING COMMISSION, IL

ILO59 - UNIVERSITIES COUNCIL ON WATER RESOURCES, IL

IL060 - ASSOCIATION OF AMERICAN STATE GEOLOGISTS, IL

ILO61 - ENVIRONMENTAL SCIENCE & ENGINEERING, INC, IL

INDIANA

INOO1 - INDIANA DEPT OF ENVIRONMENTAL MANAGEMENT - WATER MANAGEMENT, IN

INOO2 - INDIANA DEPARTMENT OF NATURAL RESOURCES, IN

INO05 - INDIANA STATE BOARD OF HEALTH, IN

INOO6 - PURDUE UNIVERSITY, IN

IN008 - INDIANA STATE HIGHWAY COMMISSION, IN

IN009 - INDIANA LEGISLATIVE SERVICES AGENCY, IN

INO10 - INDIANA SOIL AND WATER CONSERVATION COMMITTEE, IN

INO11 - INDIANA WATER POLLUTION CONTROL DIVISION, IN

INO13 - NATIONAL SOIL EROSION RESEARCH LABORATORY, USDA, IN

IN014 - INDIANA UNIV-GEOLOGY LIBRARY, IN

IN015 - INDIANA GEOLOGICAL SURVEY, IN

INO16 - MICHIGAN AREA COUNCIL OF GOVERNMENTS, IN

IN017 - NORTHWESTERN INDIANA REGIONAL PLAN COM, IN

CODE

ORGANIZATION NAME

- IN018 CONSERVATION TECHNOLOGY INFORMATION CENTER, IN
- IN019 INDIANA WATER POLLUTION CONTROL BOARD, IN
- INO21 BALL STATE UNIVERSITY, IN
- IN022 UNIVERSITY OF NOTRE DAME, IN
- INO24 BUTLER UNIVERSITY, IN
- IN025 AMERICAN COLLEGE OF ECOLOGY, IN
 - IN026 TIPPEECANOE COUNTY AERIAL PLAN, IN
 - INO27 INDIANA DEPARTMENT OF HIGHWAYS, IN
 - IN028 CITY OF INDIANAPOLIS-DEPT PUBLIC WORKS. IN
 - IN029 CITY OF CARMEL WATER DEPARTMENT, IN
 - IN030 CITY OF ELKHART (WATER WORKS), IN
 - IN031 CITY OF CHARLES CITY, IN
 - IN032 INDIANA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION, IN
 - IN033 INDIANA DEPT ENV MNGT, DRINKING WTR BR, GW SEC, IN
 - IN035 LAWSON-FISHER ASSOCIATES, IN
 - IN036 DOWELANCO, IN

IOWA

- IA001 UNIVERSITY HYGIENIC LABORATORY, IA
- IA002 LAKESIDE LABORATORY, UNIV OF IOWA, IA
- IA003 DES MOINES WATER WORKS, IA
- IA004 OTTUMWA WATER WORKS, IA
- IA005 DEPARTMENT OF CIVIL ENGINEERING, UNIV OF IOWA, IA
- 1A006 CENTER FOR HEALTH EFFECTS OF ENVIRONMENTAL CONTAMINATION, IA

- IA007 IOWA STATE UNIVERSITY, IA
- IA008 FORT DODGE DEPT OF PUBLIC WORKS, IA
- IA009 COUNCIL BLUFFS WATER WORKS, IA
- IA010 DES MOINES COUNTY DRAINAGE DIST NO 7, IA
- IA011 GREEN BAY LEVEE & DRAINAGE DIST NO 2, IA
- IA013 DEPARTMENT OF GEOGRAPHY, UNIV OF IOWA, IA
- IA014 IOWA INST OF HYDRAULIC RESEARCH, UNIV OF IOWA, IA
- IA018 IOWA DEPT OF NATURAL RESOURCES, GEOLOGICAL SURVEY BUREAU, IA
- IA019 IOWA DEPARTMENT OF NATURAL RESOURCES, IA
- IA020 IOWA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION, IA
- IA022 AREA XV REGIONAL PLANNING COMMISSION, IA
- IA023 FISH AND WILDLIFE SERVICE IOWA, IA
- IAO25 IOWA HEALTH DEPARTMENT, IA
- IA026 IOWA LEGISLATIVE SERVICES BUREAU, IA
- IA028 IOWA STATE UNIV CIVIL ENGINEERING DEPT, IA
- IA030 IOWA DEPT OF AGRICULTURE AND LAND STEWARDSHIP, IA
- IA032 IOWA COOPERATIVE FISH AND WILDLIFE RESEARCH UNIT, IA
- IA034 CITY OF CLEAR LAKE, IA
- IA035 CITY OF MARSHALLTOWN, IA
- IA036 CITY OF SIOUX CITY, IA
- IA037 WATERLOO WATER WORKS, IA
- IA038 WATER POLLUTION/FLOOD CONTROL DEPT, IA
- IA040 WEST CENTRAL IOWA RURAL WATER ASSN, IA

CODE

ORGANIZATION NAME

IAO41 - UNION ELECTRIC COMPANY, IA

IAO42 - CITY OF CEDAR RAPIDS, IA

IA043 - CITY OF DES MOINES, IA

IA044 - AERIAL SERVICES, INC, IA

IA046 - CITY OF CHARLES CITY, IA

IAO47 - MACGREGOR SYSTEMS, IA

KANSAS

KS001 - KANSAS STATE DEPT OF HEALTH, ENVIRONMENTAL HEALTH SERVICE, KS

KS002 - KANSAS CITY BOARD OF PUBLIC UTILITIES, KS

KS003 - KANSAS STATE BOARD OF AGR, DIVISION OF WATER RESOURCES, KS

KS004 - TOPEKA WATER DEPARTMENT, KS

KS005 - KANSAS DEPARTMENT OF WILDLIFE AND PARKS, KS

KS006 - KANSAS DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION, KS

KS007 - UNIVERSITY OF KANSAS, KS

KSOO8 - WICHITA METROPOLITAN AREA PLANNING DEPT, KS

KS010 - KANSAS WATER RESOURCES DIVISION, KS

KSO11 - KANSAS STATE UNIVERSITY, WATER RESOURCES RESEARCH INST, KS

KS014 - KANSAS GEOLOGICAL SURVEY, KS

KSO15 - SOUTHWEST GROUNDWATER MANAGEMENT DIST 3, KS

KS016 - KANSAS BIOLOGICAL SURVEY, KS

KS017 - KANSAS UNIVERSITY-CENTER FOR RESEARCH INC, KS

KS018 - KANSAS WATER OFFICE, KS

KS019 - CITY OF WICHITA FLOOD CONTROL MAINTENANCE, KS

ORGANIZATION NAME

KS020 - CITY OF HAYS, KS

KSO21 - ARKANSAS RIVER COMPACT ADMINISTRATION, KS

KSO22 - HARVEY COUNTY, KS

KSO23 - SEDGWICK COUNTY DEPT OF ENVIRONMENTAL MANAGEMENT, KS

KSO25 - TR MAP COMPANY, KS

KSO26 - TOPEKA-SHAWNEE COUNTY METROPOLITAN PLANNING COMM, KS

KENTUCKY

KY001 - KENTUCKY DIVISION OF WATER, KY

KY002 - KENTUCKY GEOLOGICAL SURVEY, UNIVERSITY OF KENTUCKY, KY

KY003 - DIVISION-SANIT ENG, KY DEPT FOR HUMAN RESOURCES, KY

KY004 - LOUISVILLE WATER COMPANY, KY

KY005 - KENTUCKY DEPARTMENT OF FISH & WILDLIFE, KY

KY007 - WATER RESOURCES LAB, UNIVERSITY OF LOUISVILLE, KY

KY009 - KENTUCKY DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION, KY

KYO11 - GRW AERIAL SURVEY, INC, KY

KY012 - KENTUCKY LEGISLATIVE RESEARCH COMMISSION, KY

KY013 - UNIVERSITY OF KENTUCKY, AGRICULTURAL EXPERIMENT STATION, KY

KY016 - KENTUCKY TRANSPORTATION CABINET, KY

KY017 - CITY OF ELIZABETHTOWN, KY

KY018 - CITY OF LOUISVILLE, KY

KY020 - ASSOCIATION OF AMERICAN STATE GEOLOGISTS, KY

LOUISIANA

LA001 - RAPIDES PARISH WATER WORKS DISTRICT NO 3, LA

- LA002 LOUISIANA DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH AND HOSPITALS, LA
- LA003 HOUMA WATER TREATMENT PLANT, LA
- LA004 JEFFERSON WATER WORKS DISTRICT NO 2, LA
- LA005 LAFOURCHE WATER WORKS DISTRICT NO 1, LA
- LA007 NEW ORLEANS SEWERAGE & WATER BOARD, LA
- LA008 BOSSIER CITY WATER PLANT, LA
- LA009 MONROE UTILITIES COMM WATER TREATMENT PLANT, LA
- LA010 LOUISIANA DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL QUALITY, LA
- LA011 SHREVEPORT DEPARTMENT OF WATER & SEWERAGE, LA
- LA012 CENTER FOR WETLAND RESOURCES (LSU), LA
- LA013 LOUISIANA DEPT OF WILDLIFE AND FISHERIES, LA
- LA014 LOUISIANA DEPT OF TRANSPORT & DEVELOPMENT, LA
- LA015 PARISH OF EAST BATON ROUGE-ENG DIVISION, LA
- LA016 LOUISIANA STATE UNIVERSITY, WATER RESOURCES RESEARCH INST, LA
- LA017 LOUISIANA COASTAL MANAGEMENT DIVISION, LA
- LA019 LOUISIANA STATE PLANNING OFFICE, LA
- LA020 LOUISIANA UNIVERSITIES MARINE CONSORTIUM, LA
- LAO22 LOUISIANA DEPT OF AGRIC AND FORESTRY, LA
- LA023 LOUISIANA COOPERATIVE FISH & WILDLIFE RES UNIT, LA
- LA025 SABINE RIVER COMPACT ADMINISTRATION, LA
- LA026 LOUISIANA GEOLOGICAL SURVEY, LA
- LA028 ENVIROMED LABORATORIES, INC, LA
- LA029 LOUISIANA DEPT OF HEALTH & HUMAN RESOURCES, LA

CODE ORGANIZATION NAME

- LA030 TULANE UNIVERSITY, LA
- LAO31 REGIONAL PLANN COMM FOR JEFF, ORLEANS, ST. BER, ST TAMM, PAR
- LA032 AMERICAN SOCIETY FOR MICROBIOLOGY, LA
- LA033 BATON ROUGE CITY PARISH GOVT, LA
- LA034 CAPITAL-AREA GROUNDWATER CONSERVATION COMMISSION, LA
- LA035 HOUMA MAP CO, INC. LA
- LA036 LOUISIANA DEPT OF ENVIRONMENTAL QUALITY, LA
- LA037 DOMINQUE, SZABO & ASSOCIATES, INC, LA
- LA038 AERO DATA CORPORATION, LA

MAINE

- MEOO1 MAINE DEPT OF ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION, ME
- MEOO2 MAINE GEOLOGICAL SURVEY, ME
- MEOO3 MAINE STATE PLANNING OFF, RESO PLANNING DIV, ME
- MEOO4 MAINE DEPARTMENT OF HUMAN SERVICES, ME
- MEOO5 MAINE DEPT OF INLAND FISHERIES AND WILDLIFE, ME
- ME006 UNIVERSITY OF MAINE, ME
- ME007 MAINE DEPT OF MARINE RESOURCES, ME
- ME008 MAINE DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION, ME
- MEOO9 ACHERON ENGINEERING SERVICES, ME
- MEO10 MAINE CENTER FOR RESEARCH AND ADVANCED STUDY, ME
- MEO11 MAINE WATER RESOURCES PROGRAM, ME
- MEO12 MAINE PARKS AND RECREATION BUREAU, ME
- ME014 MAINE AQUACULTURE ASSOCIATION, ME

CODE ORGANIZATION NAME

ME015 - MAINE DEPARTMENT OF AGRICULTURE, ME

ME018 - MAINE PUBLIC UTILITIES COMMISSION, ME

ME019 - BIGELOW LABORATORY FOR OCEAN SCIENCES, ME

MEO20 - RESEARCH INST OF THE GULF OF MAINE, ME

MEO22 - COBBOSSEE WATERSHED DISTRICT, ME

MEO24 - WRIGHT-PIERCE ENGINEERS, ME

MEO25 - JAMES W. SEWALL COMPANY, ME

ME026 - CHI OPERATIONS, INC., ME

MEO27 - NEW HARBOR WATER COMPANY, ME

ME028 - CHEMRISK, ME

MARYLAND

MD001 - BALTIMORE COUNTY DEPT OF ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION RES MAN, MD

MD002 - BALTIMORE WATER FACILITIES DIVISION, MD

MD003 - MARYLAND STATE DEPT OF NATURAL RESOURCES, MD

MD004 - MONTGOMERY COUNTY DEPT OF ENVIRONMENTAL PROT, MD

MD006 - MARYLAND GEOLOGICAL SURVEY, MD

MD007 - MARYLAND NATURAL RESOURCES, WATER RESOURCES ADMINISTRATION, MD

MD008 - BALTIMORE COUNTY OFFICE OF PLANNING & ZONING, MD

MD009 - DYNAMAC CORPORATION, MD

MD010 - MARYLAND DEPT OF TRANSPORTATION, STATE HIGHWAY ADMIN, MD

MD014 - GENERAL SCIENCE CORPORATION, MD

MD015 - GREENHORNE AND O'MARA, INC, MD

MD017 - MARYLAND LEGISLATIVE REFERENCE DEPARTMENT, MD

CODE

- MD018 MARYLAND WATER RESOURCES RESEARCH CENTER, MD
- MD019 UNIVERSITY OF MARYLAND, DEPT OF CIVIL ENGINEERING, MD
- MD021 AIR-PHOTOGRAPHICS, INC, MD
- MD023 MARYLAND ASSOCIATION OF SOIL CONSER DIST, INC, MD
- MD024 REGIONAL PLANNING COUNCIL, MD
- MD026 NATIONAL WEATHER ASSOCIATION (NWA), MD
- MD027 BALTIMORE DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS, MD
- MD028 TRACOR HYDRONAUTICS, INC, MD
- MD029 CHESAPEAKE BAY FOUNDATION (CBF), MD
- MD030 MARYLAND UNIV-CTR FOR ENVIRO & ESTUARINE STUDIES, MD
- MD031 AMERICAN FISHERIES SOCIETY, MD
- MD032 MARYLAND DEPT OF HEALTH & MENTAL HYGIENE, MD
- MD035 JOHNS HOPKINS UNIVERSITY, MD
- MD037 RENEWABLE NATURAL RESOURCES FOUNDATION, MD
- MD038 SMITHSONIAN ENVIRONMENTAL RESEARCH CENTER, MD
- MD039 CHESAPEAKE AUDUBON SOCIETY, INC. MD
- MD040 DEER CREEK WATERSHED ASSOCIATION, MD
- MD041 COMMITTEE TO PRESERVE ASSATEAGUE ISLAND, INC. MD
- MD042 ASSOCIATION OF CONSULTING FORESTERS OF AMERICA, MD
- MD043 MONTGOMERY COUNTY STORM WATER MANAGEMENT, MD
- MD044 ANNE ARUNDEL COUNTY, ENVIRONMENTAL DIVISION, MD
- MD045 CALVERT COUNTY, MD
- MD046 CAROLINE COUNTY, MD

CODE ORGANIZATION NAME

MD047 - CARROLL COUNTY GOVERNMENT. MD

MD049 - MARYLAND ENERGY ADMINISTRATION, MD

MD050 - ST. MARYS COUNTY, MD

MD051 - TOWN OF POOLESVILLE, MD

MD052 - UPPER POTOMAC RIVER COMMISSION, MD

MD053 - WASHINGTON SURBURBAN SANITARY COMMISSION, MD

MD054 - PHOTO SCIENCE, INC, MD

MD055 - WORCESTER ENVIRONMENTAL TRUST, MD

MD056 - P.G. INTERNATIONAL, INC. MD

MD057 - HANDAR, INC, MD

MD058 - MARYLAND DEPT OF THE ENVIRONMENT, MD

MD061 - BUSINESS RESOURCES GROUP, INC, MD

MD063 - H & M ENGINEERING, INC. MD

MASSACHUSETTS

MAOO1 - GIDLEY LABORATORIES, INC, MA

MAOO2 - WATER RESOURCES RESEARCH CENTER, MASSACHUSETTS UNIVERSITY, MA

MAOO3 - MASSACHUSETTS DIVISION OF WATER POLLUTION CONTROL, MA

MA005 - THERMO-ELECTRIC CORPORATION, MA

MA006 - MILLIPORE CORPORATION, MA

MAOO7 - BARNSTABLE COUNTY HEALTH DEPARTMENT, MA

MAOO8 - MASSACHUSETTS DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS, MA

MA009 - AVIS AIRMAP, INC, MA

MAO10 - MASSACHUSETTS WATER RESOURCES COMMISSION, MA

- MAO11 BOSTON REDEVELOPMENT AUTHORITY, MA
- MA012 COL-EAST, INC. MA
- MAO15 MASSACHUSETTS ENERGY FACILITIES SITING COUNCIL, MA
- MAO16 MASSACHUSETTS SPECIAL LEGISLATIVE COMM ON WTR SUPPLY. MA
- MAO18 MASSACHUSETTS INST OF TECHNOLOGY, SEA GRANT COLLEGE PROGRAM, MA
- MAO19 MASSACHUSETTS DEPT OF ENVIRONMENTAL MANAGEMENT, MA
- MA020 WOODS HOLE OCEANOGRAPHIC INSTITUTION, MA
- MAO22 ALDEN RESEARCH LABORATORY, INC, MA
- MA023 HARVARD UNIVERSITY, MA
- MAO25 CONNECTICUT RIVER WATERSHED COUNCIL, INC., MA
- MAO26 MASSACHUSETTS EXECUTIVE OFFICE OF ENVIRONMENTAL AFFAIRS, MA
- MAO27 MASSACHUSETTS COOPERATIVE FISHERY RESEARCH UNIT, MA
- MAO28 WILLIAMS COLLEGE, MA
- MA030 SOUTHEASTERN MASSACHUSETTS UNIVERSITY, MA
- MAO31 MASSACHUSETTS ASSOCIATION OF CONSERVATION COMM, INC, MA
- MAO32 EXECUTIVE OFFICE OF ENVIRONMENTAL AFFAIR, MA
- MAO33 MASSACHUSETTS DEPT OF FISH, WILDLIFE & REC VEHICLE, MA
- MA034 ASSOCIATION FOR PRESERVATION OF CAPE CODE INC, MA
- MA035 NEW ENGLAND WATER POLLUTION CONTROL ASSOCIATION, MA
- MAO36 MARINE BIOLOGICAL LABORATORY LIBRARY, MA
- MA037 TONICS, INC, MA
- MA038 CAPE COD COMMISSION, MA
- MAO39 MASSACHUSETTS DEM DIV OF WATER RESOURCES, MA

ORGANIZATION NAME

- MAO40 METRO DISTRICT COMM DIVISION OF WATERSHED MANAGEMENT, MA
- MAO43 CONNECTICUT RIVER VALLEY FLOOD CONTROL COMMISSION, MA
- MAO44 HMM ASSOCIATES, INC, MA
- MAO45 GRADIENT CORPORATION, MA
- MAO46 ECOSCIENCE LABORATORY, INC, MA

MICHIGAN

- MIOO1 MICHIGAN DEPARTMENT OF NATURAL RESOURCES, MI
- MIO02 MICHIGAN STATE UNIVERSITY, MI
- MIOO3 NSF INTERNATIONAL, MI
- MIOO5 NORTHWEST WATERSHED PROJECT, MI
- MIOO6 JOHNSON & ANDERSON, INC, MI
- MIOO7 ABRAMS AERIAL SURVEY CORPORATION, MI
- MI008 BENDIX AEROSPACE SYSTEMS DIVISION, MI
- MI009 CAPITOL AIR SURVEY, MI
- MIO11 MICHIGAN DEPT OF TRANSPORTATION, MI
- MI014 SOUTHEAST MICHIGAN COUNCIL OF GOVERNMENTS, MI
- MIO15 STEREO FOTO, INC, MI
- MIO17 OAKLAND COUNTY PLANNING DIVISION, MI
- MI019 GREAT LAKES FISHERY LABORATORY, MI
- MIO20 MICHIGAN FISHERIES DIVISION, MI
- MIO21 MICHIGAN GEOLOGICAL SURVEY, MI
- MIO22 MICHIGAN LEGISLATIVE SERVICE BUREAU, MI
- MIO23 MICHIGAN PUBLIC HEALTH DEPARTMENT, MI

- MIO24 MICHIGAN WATER MANAGEMENT DIVISION, MI
- MIO27 INTERNATIONAL ASSOCIATION FOR GREAT LAKES RES, MI
- MIO32 TRI-COUNTY REGIONAL PLANNING COMMISSION, MI
- MI033 WEST MICHIGAN SHORELINE REG DEV COM, MI
- MIO34 WESTERN UPPER PENINSULA PLAIN & DEV REGION. MI
- MI035 MICHIGAN SEA GRANT COLLEGE PROGRAM, MI
- MIO37 TOXIC SUBSTANCE CONTROL COMMISSION, MI
- MIO38 MICHIGAN WATER RESOURCES COMMISSION. MI
- MI039 SOUTHEAST MICHIGAN AREAWIDE WATER OUALITY BOARD. MI
- MIO40 CENTRAL UPPER PENINSULA PLAN & DEV REG COM, MI
- MIO41 CLINTON RIVER WATERSHED COUNCIL, MI
- MIO42 EAST CENTRAL MICHIGAN PLAN & DEV REGION, MI
- MIO43 EASTERN UPPER PENINSULA REG PLAN & DEV COM, MI
- MIO44 GENESEE-LAPEER-SHIAWASSE PLAN & DEV COM, MI
- MIO45 HURON RIVER WATERSHED COUNCIL, MI
- MIO46 NORTHERN MICHIGAN ENV ACTION COUNCIL, MI
- MIO47 NORTHEAST MICHIGAN COUNCIL OF GOVERNMENTS, MI
- MIO48 NORTHWEST MICHIGAN REG PLAN & DEV COM, MI
- MIO49 REGION II PLANNING COMMISSION, MI
- MIO50 GREAT LAKES COMMISSION, MI
- MIO51 GIFFELS ASSOCIATES, INC (GAI), MI
- MIO52 AMERICAN SOCIETY OF AGRICULTURAL ENGINEERS, MI
- MI053 MICHIGAN INSTITUTE FOR FISHERIES RESEARCH, MI

ORGANIZATION NAME

MI054 - MICHIGAN AGRICULTURAL EXP STA-MSU, MI

MI058 - HOPE COLLEGE, MI

MI059 - MICHIGAN UNITED CONSERVATION CLUBS, MI

MI060 - MICHIGAN PURE WATER COUNCIL, MI

MI062 - CITY OF FLINT DPW & UTILITIES, MI

MI063 - CITY OF IMLAY. MI

MI064 - CITY OF KALAMAZOO, MI

MIO65 - CITY OF MASON, MI

MI066 - CITY OF PORTAGE, MI

MIO67 - CITY OF ST JOHNS, MI

MI068 - YPSILANTI COMMUNITY UTILITIES AUTHORITY, MI

MI069 - COLDWATER BOARD PUBLIC UTILITIES, MI

MIO70 - GENESEE COUNTY DRAIN COMMISSION, MI

MIO71 - HURON-CLINTON METROPOLITAN AUTHORITY, MI

MIO72 - LANSING BOARD OF WATER & LIGHT, MI

MIO73 - MACOMB COUNTY, MI

MIO74 - OAKLAND COUNTY DRAIN COMMISSION, MI

MIO75 - OTSEGO COUNTY ROAD COMMISSION, MI

MI076 - VILLAGE OF ELSIE, MI

MIO77 - MICHIGAN DEPT OF AGRICULTURE, MI

MI078 - M.S.U. COOPERATIVE EXTENSION SERVICE, MI

MI079 - NATURAL SCIENCE SYSTEMS, MI

MIO81 - CITY OF BATTLE CREEK, MI

ORGANIZATION NAME

MINNESOTA

MN001 - HENNEPIN COUNTY HIGHWAY DEPARTMENT, MN

MNO02 - EVELETH TACONITE COMPANY, MN

MN003 - MINNESOTA DEPT OF NATURAL RESOURCES, MN

MNOO4 - OTTER TAIL POWER COMPANY, MN

MN005 - RAMSEY COUNTY ENVIRONMENTAL SERVICE, MN

MN007 - DULUTH WATER AND GAS DEPARTMENT, MN

MNOO8 - MINNESOTA ORE OPER. USS CORP. MN

MN009 - BLANDIN PAPER COMPANY, MN

MN010 - MINNESOTA POWER & LIGHT COMPANY, MN

MNO11 - METROPOLITAN (ST PAUL) WASTE CONTROL COMM, MN

MN012 - MINNESOTA POLLUTION CONTROL AGENCY, MN

MN013 - WASHINGTON COUNTY HIGHWAY DEPARTMENT, MN

MN014 - UNITED POWER ASSOCIATION, MN

MN015 - MARK HURD AERIAL SURVEYS, INC, MN

MN016 - SYSTEMS FOR WATER INFORMATION MANAGEMENT, MN

MNO17 - WATER RESOURCES RESEARCH CENTER, UNIVERSITY OF MINNESOTA, MN

MN018 - MINNESOTA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION, MN

MN019 - MINNESOTA DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH, MN

MNO20 - MARTINEZ MAPPING AND ENGINEERING, INC, MN

MNO21 - METROPOLITAN COUNCIL OF THE TWIN CITIES, MN

MNO23 - LAND MANAGEMENT BUREAU LAKE STATES OFFICE, MN

MNO24 - MINNESOTA AGRICULTURE DEPARTMENT, MN

- MNO26 MINNESOTA LAKE SUPERIOR BASIN STUDIES CENTER, MN
- MNO27 MINNESOTA METROPOLITAN WASTE CONTROL COMMISSION, MN
- MN028 MINNESOTA SOIL AND WATER CONSERVATION BOARD, MN
- MN030 MINNESOTA WATER PLANNING BOARD, MN
- MNO31 BOARD OF SOIL RESOURCES, MN
- MN032 MINNESOTA WATERS DIVISION, MN
- MNO38 ARROWHEAD REGIONAL DEVELOPMENT COMM, MN
- MNO40 MINNESOTA GEOLOGICAL SURVEY, MN
- MNO41 GRAY FRESHWATER BIOLOGICAL INSTITUTE, MN
- MNO42 MINNESOTA SEA GRANT EXTENSION PROGRAM, MN
- MNO43 MINNEAPOLIS PUBLIC LIBRARY & INFOR CTR, MN
- MNO44 UNIVERSITY OF MINNESOTA-ENTOMOLOGY LIBRARY, MN
- MNO45 MINNESOTA CONSERVATION FEDERATION, MN
- MNO46 SAINT PAUL PORT AUTHORITY, MN
- MNO49 FRESHWATER SOCIETY, MN
- MN050 CITY OF ST LOUIS PARK, MN
- MNO51 CITY OF EAGAN, MN
- MN054 BASSETT CREEK WATERSHED MANAGEMENT ORG, MN
- MN056 MIDDLE RIVER-SNAKE RIVER-WATERSHED DISTRICT, MN
- MN058 HILL ANNEX STATE PARK, MN
- MN060 CARNELIAN-MARINE WATERSHED DISTRICT, MN
- MN061 MORRISON CO SOIL & WATER CONS DISTRICT, MN
- MNO62 WHITE EARTH RESERVATION TRIBAL COUNCIL, MN

ORGANIZATION NAME

MN064 - COMPUTER SCIENCE CORPORATION, MN

MN065 - INTERSTATE COUNCIL ON WATER POLICY, MN

MISSISSIPPI

MS001 - VICKSBURG CITY WATER TREATMENT PLANT. MS

MSO02 - JACKSON CITY WATER WORKS, MS

MS003 - PEARL RIVER VALLEY WATER SUPPLY DISTRICT. MS

MSOO4 - CITY OF MERIDIAN WATER & SEWER DEPARTMENT, MS

MS005 - COLUMBUS LIGHT & WATER DEPARTMENT, MS

MSOO6 - DIVISION OF SANIT ENG, MISS STATE BOARD OF HEALTH, MS

MSOO7 - MISSISSIPPI DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL QUALITY, MS

MS008 - MISSISSIPPI BUREAU OF LAND & WATER RESOURCES, MS

MS009 - PAT HARRISON WATERWAY DISTRICT, MS

MSO10 - MISSISSIPPI BUREAU OF MARINE RESOURCES, MS

MSO13 - MISSISSIPPI STATE UNIVERSITY, MS

MS014 - MAPTECH, INC, MS

MS015 - MISSISSIPPI LEGISLATIVE REFERENCE BUREAU, MS

MSO16 - MISSISSIPPI SOIL & WATER CONSERVATION COMM, MS

MSO17 - MISSISSIPPI DEPT OF WILDLIFE, FISHERIES AND PARKS, MS

MSO20 - MISSISSIPPI RESEARCH & DEVELOPMENT CENTER, MS

MSO23 - GULF COAST RESEARCH LABORATORY, MS

MSO24 - NAVAL OCEANOGRAPHY COMMAND, MS

MSO25 - SABINE RIVER COMPACT ADMINISTRATION, MS

MSO26 - HARRISON COUNTY PLANNING DEPARTMENT, MS

ORGANIZATION NAME

- MSO27 HARRISON COUNTY DEVELOPMENT COMMISSION, MS
- MSO28 JACKSON COUNTY BOARD SUPERVISORS, MS
- MSO29 JACKSON COUNTY PORT AUTHORITY, MS
- MSO30 PEARL RIVER BASIN DEVELOPMENT DISTRICT, MS
- MS031 CITY OF LAUREL, MS

MISSOURI

- MOOO1 MISSOURI DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH, MO
- MOOO2 UNIVERSITY OF MISSOURI-ROLLA, MO
- MOOO3 METROPOLITAN ST LOUIS SEWER DISTRICT, MO
- MOOO4 LITTLE RIVER DRAINAGE DISTRICT, MO
- MO005 MISSOURI DIV OF GEOL & LAND SURVEY, DEPT-NAT RESO, MO
- MOOO6 MISSOURI WATER POLLUTION CONTROL PROGRAM, MO
- MOOO7 UNION ELECTRIC COMPANY, MO
- MO008 UNIVERSITY OF MISSOURI-COLUMBIA, MO
- MOOO9 SURDEX CORPORATION, MO
- MOO10 MID-AMERICA REGIONAL COUNCIL, MO
- MOO11 BURNS AND MC DONNELL, MO
- MOO12 MISSOURI STATE HIGHWAY DEPARTMENT, MO
- MO014 BLACK & VEATCH, MO
- MO015 M. J. HARDEN ASSOCIATES, INC, MO
- MOO18 MISSOURI FISHERIES DIVISION, MO
- MOO19 MISSOURI GEOLOGY AND LAND SURVEY DIVISION, MO
- MOO20 MISSOURI LEGISLATIVE RESEARCH COMMITTEE, MO

CODE

ORGANIZATION NAME

- MOO21 MISSOURI PUBLIC DRINKING WATER PROGRAM, MO
- MOO22 MISSOURI RIVER BASIN COMMISSION, MO
- MOO31 AQUASCIENCE RESEARCH GROUP INC. MO
- MOO32 JACKSON CITY (MO) PARKS & RECREATION DEPARTMENT, MO
- MO034 MISSOURI COOPERATIVE FISH AND WILDLIFE RES UNIT, MO
- MO035 MISSOURI SOIL & WATER DISTRICTS COMMISSION. MO
- MO039 MISSOURI DEPT OF CONSERVATION, MO
- MOO41 WALKER AND ASSOCIATES, INC, MO
- MO042 CITY UTILITIES OF SPRINGFIELD, MO
- MOO43 CITY OF SPRINGFIELD MISSOURI PLANNING DEPARTMENT, MO
- MOO44 MISSOURI HIGHWAY & TRANSPORTATION DEPARTMENT, MO
- MOO46 SRENCO PHOTOGRAPHY, MO

MONTANA

- MT001 MONTANA DEPARTMENT OF FISH, WILDLIFE & PARKS, MT
- MT002 MONTANA UNIVERSITY SYSTEM. WATER RESOURCES CENTER, MT
- MT003 MONTANA DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH & ENVIR SCIENCES, MT
- MT004 MONTANA DEPARTMENT OF NATURAL RESO & CONSERVATION, MT
- MT005 MONTANA BUREAU OF MINES & GEOLOGY, MT
- MT006 WESTECH, INC, MT
- MT007 UNIVERSITY OF MONTANA, MT
- MT008 MULTITECH, MT
- MT010 THE MOUNT ASCENSION GROUP, MT
- MT013 LAND MANAGEMENT BUREAU MONTANA DISTRICT, MT

ORGANIZATION NAME

- MT015 OLD WEST REGIONAL COMMISSION, MT
- MT017 NORTHERN ENGINEERING AND TESTING, INC., MT
- MT018 MONTANA DEPARTMENT OF STATE LANDS, MT
- MT019 SALISH & KOOTENAI TRIBES OF FLATHEAD RESERVATION, MT
- MTO20 CITY OF HELENA, MT
- MTO21 DANIELS COUNTY CONSERVATION DISTRICT, MT
- MTO22 CITY OF PLENTYWOOD, MT
- MTO23 MONTANA RESERVED WATER RIGHTS COMPACT COMMISSION, MT
- MT024 CITY OF CLARE, MT
- MTO25 CHEN-NORTHERN, INC, MT

NEBRASKA

- NEOO1 NEBRASKA GAME & PARKS COMMISSION, NE
- NEOO2 NEBR DEPT OF ENVIR CONT, WATER QUALITY DIV, NE
- NEOO3 METROPOLITAN UTILITIES DISTRICT, NE
- NEOO4 SOIL & WATER TESTING LAB, UNIV OF NEBRASKA, NE
- NEOO5 NEBRASKA DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH, NE
- NEOO6 NEBRASKA NATURAL RESOURCES COMMISSION, NE
- NEOO9 NEBRASKA DEPARTMENT OF ROADS, NE
- NEO10 NEBRASKA DEPARTMENT OF WATER RESOURCES, NE
- NEO11 HOSKINS-WESTERN-SONDEREGGER, INC. NE
- NEO12 NATIONAL PARK SERVICE MIDWEST REGION, NE
- NEO14 NEBRASKA ENVIRONMENTAL CONTROL DEPARTMENT, NE
- NEO16 NEBRASKA LEGISLATIVE COUNCIL, NE

ORGANIZATION NAME

- NEO18 NEBRASKA ASSOCIATION OF RESOURCES DISTRICT, NE
- NEO20 CITY OF GRAND ISLAND, NE
- NEO21 CENTRAL PLATTE NATURAL RESOURCES DISTRICT, NE
- NEO22 LOWER REPUBLICAN NATURAL RESOURCES DISTRICT, NE
- NEO23 TWIN PLATTE NATURAL RESOURCES DISTRICT. NE
- NEO24 UPPER LOUP NATURAL RESOURCES DISTRICT, NE
- NEO25 LITTLE BLUE NATURAL RESOURCES DISTRICT, NE
- NEO26 CITY OF LINCOLN, NE
- NEO27 OFFICE OF THE DOUGLAS COUNTY SURVEYOR/ENGINEER, NE

NEVADA

- NVOO1 NEVADA DEPT OF CONS & NAT RES, DIV OF ENVIRONMENTAL PROTEC, NV
- NV002 WALKER RIVER IRRIGATION DISTRICT, NV
- NV003 DIVISION-WATER RESO, NEVADA DEPT-CONS & NAT RESO, NV
- NVOO5 UNIVERSITY OF NEVADA-RENO, DEPT RANGE, WILDLIFE AND FORESTRY, NV
- NV006 NEVADA STATE DIVISION OF HEALTH, NV
- NV007 NEVADA BUREAU OF MINES & GEOLOGY, NV
- NVOO8 NEVADA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION, NV
- NV009 NEVADA DEPARTMENT OF WILDLIFE, NV
- NV010 NEVADA DIVISION OF FORESTRY, NV
- NV012 NEVADA STATE HELATH DIV. BUR OF HEALTH PROTECTION SERVICES, NV
- NV013 WATER RESOURCES CENTER, NEVADA UNIVERSITY SYSTEM, NV
- NVO14 UNIVERSITY OF NEVADA, COLLEGE OF AGRICULTURE, NV
- NV015 CLARK COUNTY HEALTH DISTRICT, NV

CODE

- NV016 WASHOE COUNTY DISTRICT HEALTH DEPARTMENT. NV
- NV017 LAS VEGAS VALLEY WATER DISTRICT. NV
- NV018 SIERRA PACIFIC POWER COMPANY, NV
- NVO19 NEVADA BUREAU OF LABORATORIES AND RESEARCH, NV
- NV022 COLORADO RIVER COMMISSION, NV
- NVO23 WALTERS ENGINEERING, INC., NV
- NV025 RENO-SPARKS JOINT WASTE WATER POLLUTION CONTROL PLANT. NV
- NVO26 CARSON CITY UTILITY DEPARTMENT, NV
- NVO27 UPSON-DONDERO STUDIOS, NV
- NV028 KAMINSKI STUDIOS LTD, NV
- NVO29 GREAT BASIN AERIAL SURVEYS, NV
- NVO30 COOPER AERIAL OF NEVADA, INC, NV
- NVO31 PORTRAITS BY HOMER & VAN, NV
- NV032 ALL MEDIA PHOTO, NV
- NV033 INDUSTRIAL PHOTOGRAPHIC ASSOCIATES, NV
- NV034 MITRANI PHOTOGRAPHY, NV
- NV036 FISH AND WILDLIFE SERVICE NEVADA, NV
- NVO39 NEVADA WILDLIFE DEPARTMENT, NV
- NVO40 BILL MILLER PHOTOGRAPHY, NV
- NVO41 NEVADA STATE CONSERVATION COMMISSION, NV
- NVO43 DOUGLAS COUNTY, NV
- NVO44 CITY OF RENO, NV
- NVO45 CHURCHILL COUNTY, NV

ORGANIZATION NAME

- NVO46 CITY OF FALLON, NV
- NVO47 TRANSMAP AERIAL SURVEYS, NV
- NV048 MACKAY SCHOOL OF MINES, NV
- NV049 CITY OF NORTH LAS VEGAS, NV
- NVO50 NEVADA AERIAL MAPPING, INC. NV
- NV051 TAHOE REGIONAL PLANNING AGENCY, NV
- NV052 PERSHING COUNTY WATER CONSERVATION DISTRICT, NV
- NV054 DAVID PHILLIPS PHOTOGRAPHY, NV
- NV055 QUATERNARY SCIENCES CENTER, DESERT RESEARCH INSTITUTE, NV

NEW HAMPSHIRE

- NHOO1 WATER RESOURCES RESEARCH CENTER, UNIVERSITY OF NEW HAMPSHIRE, NH
- NHOO2 NEW HAMPSHIRE WATER SUPPLY & POLLUTION CONTROL DIV , NH
- NH003 NEW HAMPSHIRE DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS AND HIGHWAYS, NH
- NHOO5 NEW HAMPSHIRE STATE PLANNING OFFICE, NH
- NHOO7 WILLIAM T. LORENZ AND COMPANY, NH
- NHOO9 NEW HAMPSHIRE STATE CONSERVATION COMMITTEE, NH
- NHO11 STUDENT CONSERVATION ASSOCIATION, NH
- NHO12 NEW HAMPSHIRE DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL SERVICES, NH
- NHO13 NEW HAMPSHIRE WATER RESOURCES BOARD, NH
- NHO14 MOUNT WASHINGTON OBSERVATORY, NH
- NHO15 NEW HAMPSHIRE FISH AND GAME DEPARTMENT, NH
- NH016 MERRIMACK RIVER VALLEY FLOOD CONTROL COMMISSION, NH
- NH017 NASHUA REGIONAL PLANNING COMMISSION, NH

ORGANIZATION NAME

- NH018 TOWN OF CONWAY, NH
- NH019 WATER TEST CORPORATION, NH
- NHO20 ENVIRONMENTAL SCIENCE & ENGINEERING, INC, NH

NEW JERSEY

- NJ001 PASSAIC VALLEY WATER COMMISSION, NJ
- NJ003 WANAQUE LAB, NORTH JERSEY DIST WATER SUP COM, NJ
- NJ004 PASSAIC COUNTY, NJ
- NJ005 KEARNEY MUNICIPAL UTILITIES AUTHORITY, NJ
- NJ006 RUTGERS UNIVERSITY, CENTER FOR COASTAL AND ENV, NJ
- NJ007 NEW JERSEY GEOLOGICAL SURVEY, NJ
- NJ008 MONTCLAIR STATE COLLEGE, NJ
- NJ009 ROBINSON AERIAL SURVEYS, INC, NJ
- NJ010 NEW JERSEY DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION, NJ
- NJ011 GEOD AERIAL SURVEYS, INC, NJ
- NJ012 CAPE MAY COUNTY PLANNING BOARD, NJ
- NJ013 AERIAL DATA REDUCTION ASSOCIATION, NJ
- NJ014 OCEAN COUNTY PLANNING BOARD, NJ
- NJ016 ATLANTIC COUNTY DIVISION OF PLANNING, NJ
- NJ017 CUMBERLAND COUNTY PLANNING BOARD, NJ
- NJ020 HUNTERDON COUNTY PLANNING BOARD, NJ
- NJO21 MERCER COUNTY PLANNING BOARD, NJ
- NJ022 MIDDLESEX COUNTY PLANNING BOARD, NJ
- NJ023 MONMOUTH COUNTY PLANNING BOARD, NJ

ORGANIZATION NAME

NJ024 - MORRIS COUNTY PLANNING BOARD, NJ

NJ025 - SOMERSET COUNTY PLANNING BOARD, NJ

NJ026 - UNION COUNTY DIV OF PLANNING & DEVELOPMENT, NJ

NJ027 - NEW JERSEY ENVIR PROTECTION, OFFICE OF ENVIR ANALYSIS, NJ

NJO28 - NEW JERSEY DIV OF FISH, GAME & WILDLIFE, NJ

NJ029 - NEW JERSEY LEGISLATIVE INFO AND RES DIVISION, NJ

NJ030 - NEW JERSEY LEGISLATIVE SERVICES AGENCY, NJ

NJ031 - NEW JERSEY SOLID WASTE ADMINISTRATION. NJ

NJO32 - NEW JERSEY STATE LIBRARY, NJ

NJO33 - YOUTH ENVIRONMENTAL SOCIETY, NJ

NJ035 - WETLANDS INSTITUTE, NJ

NJ037 - NEW JERSEY DEPT OF ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION, NJ

NJO38 - C.W. THORNTHWAITE ASSOC LAB OF CLIMATOLOGY, NJ

NJ040 - PRINCETON UNIVERSITY, NJ

NJ041 - INTERNATIONAL HYDRONICS CORPORATION, NJ

NJ042 - STEVENS INSTITUTE OF TECHNOLOGY, NJ

NJ043 - COUNTY OF BERGEN, NJ

NJ044 - TOWNSHIP OF CRANFORD, NJ

NJ046 - MORRIS COUNTY MUNICIPAL UTILITY AUTHORITY, NJ

NJ047 - SOMERSET COUNTY ENGINEER, NJ

NJ048 - WEST WINDSOR TOWNSHIP, NJ

NJ049 - TOWNSHIP OF BRIDGEWATER, NJ

NJ050 - TOWNSHIP OF LOGAN, NJ

CODE ORGANIZATION NAME

- NJ051 THE ENVIRON CORPORATION, NJ
- NJ052 VILA-SCOTT AIRBORNE EXPLORATION, INC, NJ
- NJ053 HYDROQUAL, INC, NJ
- NJ054 HANDEX OF NEW JERSEY, INC, NJ

NEW MEXICO

- NMO01 NEW MEXICO STATE ENGINEERS OFFICE, NM
- NMOO2 NEW MEXICO ENVIRONMENTAL IMPROVEMENT DIVISION, NM
- NM003 NEW MEXICO BUREAU OF MINES AND MINERAL RESOURCES. NM
- NMOO4 NEW MEXICO STATE UNIVERSITY. NM
- NMOO6 THOMAS R MANN AND ASSOCIATES, NM
- NMOO7 NEW MEXICO STATE HIGHWAY DEPARTMENT, NM
- NMO10 NEW MEXICO INTERSTATE STREAM COMMISSION, NM
- NMO11 NEW MEXICO LEGISLATIVE COUNCIL SERVICE, NM
- NM013 WATER RESOURCES RESEARCH INSTITUTE (NMSU), NM
- NMO14 OIL CONSERVATION DIVISION (NM), NM
- NMO15 DEPARTMENT OF GAME AND FISH (NM), NM
- NMO17 INTERSTATE STREAM COMMISSION (NM), NM
- NM018 CARLSBAD IRRIGATION DISTRICT, NM
- NMO19 ELEPHANT BUTTE IRRIGATION DISTRICT, NM
- NMO20 FORT SUMNER IRRIGATION DISTRICT, NM
- NMO21 MIDDLE RIO GRANDE CONSERVANCY DISTRICT, NM
- NMO22 PECOS VALLEY ARTESIAN CONSERVATION DISTRICT, NM
- NMO23 POJAQUE VALLEY IRRIGATION DISTRICT, NM

ORGANIZATION NAME

NMO24 - VERMEJO CONSERVANCY DISTRICT, NM

NMO25 - ARCH-HURLEY CONSERVANCY DISTRICT, NM

NMO26 - SOIL AND WATER TESTING LAB (NMSU), NM

NMO27 - SOLAR ENERGY INSTITUTE (NMSU), NM

NMO29 - BUREAU OF BUSINESS & ECONOMIC RESEARCH, NM

NM032 - NEW MEXICO ENERGY, MINERAL AND NATURAL RESOURCES DEPT, NM

NM034 - COSTILLA CREEK COMPACT COMMISSION, NM

NMO35 - RIO GRANDE COMPACT COMMISSION, NM

NMO36 - ALBUQUERQUE METRO ARROYO FCA, NM

NMO37 - CITY OF LAS CRUCES, NM

NMO38 - CITY OF ALBUQUERQUE, NM

NMO39 - PUEBLO OF ZUNI, NM

NMO40 - SANTA FE METRIC WATER BOARD, NM

NMO41 - CITY OF ALAMOGORDO, NM

NMO42 - ALAMO NAVAJO CHAPTER, NM

NMO43 - PUEBLO OF ACOMA, NM

NMO44 - CITY OF RATON, NM

NMO45 - COUNTY OF BERNALILLO, NM

NMO46 - NAVAJO INDIAN NATION, NM

NMO48 - PUEBLO OF LAGUNA, NM

NMO49 - SAN JUAN COUNTY, NM

NMO50 - JEMEZ RIVER INDIAN WATER AUTHORITY, NM

NMO51 - PRINDLE-HINDS ENVIRONMENTAL, INC, NM

ORGANIZATION NAME

NEW YORK

NYOO1 - NEW YORK STATE DEPT OF ENVIRONMENTAL CONS, NY

NYOO2 - DIVISION-SANIT & WATER SUP, NASSAU COUNTY PUBLIC SUPPLY, NY

NYOO4 - TRI-STATE REGIONAL PLANNING COMMISSION, NY

NYOO5 - AEROGRAPHICS, INC, NY

NYOO6 - CITY OF ROCHESTER WATER TREATMENT PLANT, NY

NY008 - WESTCHESTER COUNTY DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS. NY

NY009 - MONROE COUNTY WATER AUTHORITY, NY

NYO11 - RENNSELAER POLYTECHNIC INSTITUTE, NY

NY012 - NEW YORK STATE UNIVERSITY AT BUFFALO, GREAT LAKES LAB, NY

NY013 - CORNELL UNIVERSITY, NY

NY014 - BROOKHAVEN NATIONAL LABORATORY, NY

NY015 - LOCKWOOD, KESSLER & BARTLETT, INC, NY

NYO16 - NEW YORK CITY DEPT OF ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION, NY

NY018 - AERO SERVICE CORPORATION, NY

NYO20 - GEO MAP, INC, NY

NY022 - NEW YORK STATE DEPT OF HEALTH, NY

NYO25 - DONALD A THOMAS, LAND SURVEYOR (GENESEO), NY

NY029 - EL COMP DATA SYSTEMS, INC, NY

NY031 - SCHENECTADY COUNTY PLANNING DEPARTMENT, NY

NYO32 - CITY OF ALBANY PLANNING DEPARTMENT, NY

NY033 - DUNN CORPORATION, NY

NY035 - GREENMAN, PEDERSEN, INC, NY

ORGANIZATION NAME

NY037 - AERIAL CARTOGRAPHICS OF AMERICA (ACA), NY

NYO40 - NEW YORK ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION BUREAU, NY

NYO41 - NEW YORK ENVIRONMENTAL RESEARCH CENTER, NY

NY042 - NEW YORK FISH AND WILDLIFE DIVISION, NY

NYO43 - NEW YORK STATE GEOLOGICAL SURVEY, NY

NYO44 - NEW YORK LEGISLATIVE LIBRARY, NY

NYO45 - NEW YORK WATERWAYS MAINTENANCE DIVISION, NY

NYO46 - WATER INFORMATION CENTER, INC. NY

NYO47 - COLUMBIA UNIVERSITY, LAMONT-DOHERTY GEOLO OBSERV, NY

NYO48 - NEW YORK STATE SEA GRANT EXTENSION PROGRAM, NY

NY049 - UNITED NATIONS-DEPT OF TECHNICAL CO-OPERATION FOR DEV, NY

NY050 - HYDROMET DATA SERVICES, INC, NY

NYO52 - ST. LAWRENCE-EASTERN ONTARIO COMMISSION, NY

NYO53 - CENTRAL NEW YORK REG PLAN & DEVEL BOARD, NY

NYO54 - ERIE & NIAGARA COUNTIES REG PLAN BOARD, NY

NY056 - CENTER FOR GOVERNMENTAL RESEARCH INC, NY

NY057 - LAKE ONTARIO SOUTH SHORE COUNCIL, NY

NYO58 - NEW YORK SOIL & WATER CONSERVATION COMMITTEE, NY

NYO59 - NEW YORK WATER POLLUTION CONTROL ASSOCIATION, NY

NYO62 - FREDONIA STATE UNIVERSITY-ENVIRONMENTAL RESOURCES CENTER, NY

NYO63 - NEW YORK SEA GRANT INSTITUTE, NY

NYO64 - NEW YORK COOPERATIVE FISHERY AND WILDLIFE UNIT, NY

NYO66 - NATURAL RESOURCES DEFENSE COUNCIL, NY

CODE

ORGANIZATION NAME

NYO67 - INFORM, INC, NY

NYO68 - HOBART & WILLIAM SMITH COLLEGES, NY

NY069 - FROST & SULLIVAN, INC, NY

NYO71 - OCEANSIDE MARINE NATURE STUDY AREA, NY

NYO76 - CITY OF AUBURN, NY

NY077 - COUNTY OF ULSTER - COUNTY LEGIS, NY

NYO78 - ALBANY DEPT WATER & WATER SUPPLY, NY

NY079 - CITY OF ALBANY, NY

NYOSO - VILLAGE OF NYACK BRD WTR COMM, NY

NYO81 - HUDSON BLACK RIVER REGULATING DIST, NY

NY082 - ONONDAGA COUNTY WATER AUTHORITY, NY

NYO83 - SUFFOLK WATER AUTHORITY, NY

NY084 - NEW YORK STATE DEPT TRANS/BRD & CONSTRUC BUREAU, NY

NYO86 - CORTLAND COUNTY PLANNING DEPARTMENT, NY

NYO87 - COUNTY OF CHAUTAQUE, NY

NYO88 - ROCKLAND COUNTY DRAINAGE AGENCY, NY

NY089 - LONG ISLAND REGIONAL PLAN BOARD, NY

NY090 - IRONDEQUOIT BAY PURE WATERS, NY

NY091 - VILLAGE OF KIRYAS JOEL, NY

NY092 - NEW YORK STATE UNIVERSITY REGENTS RESEARCH, NY

NY093 - OSWEGO COUNTY PLANNING BOARD, NY

NYO94 - NEW YORK STATE ENERGY RES & DEV AUTH AGENCY, NY

NY096 - WESTCHESTER COUNTY DEPARTMENT HEALTH, NY

CODE ORGANIZATION NAME

NY097 - TOWN OF BROOKHAVEN, NY

NYO98 - ONONDAGA ENVIRONMENTAL MANAGEMENT COUNCIL, NY

NY099 - ERIE COUNTY DIVISION ENVIRONMENTAL CONTROL, NY

NY100 - SENECA NATION OF INDIANS, NY

NY102 - TOWN OF SHELTER ISLAND, NY

NY103 - TEMPORARY STATE COMMISSION ON TUG HILL, NY

NY104 - TOWN OF KIRKWOOD, NY

NY105 - NEW YORK CITY DEPARTMENT OF SANITATION, NY

NY106 - TOWN OF AMHERST, NY

NY107 - TOWN OF CLARENCE, NY

NY108 - TOWN OF NEWSTEAD, NY

NY109 - DUTCHESS CO ENVIRON MANAGEMENT, NY

NY110 - TOWN OF CKEEKTONAGA, NY

NY112 - INTERNATIONAL ASSOCIATION FOR GREAT LAKES RESEARCH, NY

NY114 - STATE UNIVERSITY COLLEGE OF ONEONTA, NY

NY115 - NEW YORK STATE POWER AUTHORITY, NY

NY116 - SUFFOLK COUNTY DEPARTMENT HEALTH SERVICES, NY

NY117 - BESHA ASSOCIATES ENGINEERING CORPORATION, NY

NY118 - ALBANY COUNTY DEPT OF PUBLIC WORKS, NY

NY119 - ALLEGANY COUNTY DEPT OF PUBLIC WORKS, NY

NY120 - BROOME COUNTY PLANNING DEPT, NY

NY121 - CATTARAUGUS COUNTY DEPT OF PUBLIC WORKS, NY

NY122 - CAYUGA COUNTY HIGHWAY DEPT, NY

- NY123 CHAUTAUQUA COUNTY DEPT OF PUBLIC WORKS, NY
- NY124 CHEMUNG COUNTY DEPT OF PUBLIC WORKS, NY
- NY125 CHENANGO COUNTY HIGHWAY DEPT, NY
- NY126 CLINTON COUNTY HIGHWAY DEPT, NY
- NY127 COLUMBIA COUNTY TREASURER, NY
- NY128 CORTLAND COUNTY HIGHWAY DEPT, NY
- NY129 DELAWARE COUNTY HIGHWAY DEPT, NY
- NY130 DUTCHESS COUNTY DEPT OF PUBLIC WORKS, NY
- NY131 ERIE COUNTY DEPT OF PUBLIC WORKS DIV. OF HIGHWAYS, NY
- NY132 ESSEX COUNTY HIGHWAY DEPT, NY
- NY133 FRANKLIN COUNTY HIGHWAY DEPT, NY
- NY134 FULTON COUNTY HIGHWAY DEPT, NY
- NY135 GENESEE COUNTY HIGHWAY DEPT, NY
- NY136 GREENE COUNTY HIGHWAY DEPT, NY
- NY137 HAMILTON COUNTY HIGHWAY DEPT, NY
- NY138 HERKIMER COUNTY HIGHWAY DEPT, NY
- NY139 JEFFERSON COUNTY CLERK, NY
- NY140 LEWIS COUNTY HIGHWAY DEPT, NY
- NY141 LIVINGSTON COUNTY HIGHWAY DEPT, NY
- NY142 MADISON COUNTY HIGHWAY DEPT, NY
- NY143 MONROE COUNTY PHYSICAL SERVICES, NY
- NY144 MONTGOMERY COUNTY DEPT OF PUBLIC WORKS, NY
- NY145 NASSAU COUNTY DEPT OF PUBLIC WORKS, NY

ORGANIZATION NAME

NY146 - NIAGARA COUNTY PLANNING DEPT, NY

NY147 - ONEIDA COUNTY DEPT OF PUBLIC WORKS, NY

NY148 - ONONDAGA COUNTY HIGHWAY DIVISION, NY

NY149 - ONTARIO COUNTY HIGHWAY DEPT, NY

NY150 - ORANGE COUNTY DEPT PUBLIC WORKS, NY

NY151 - ORLEANS COUNTY HIGHWAY DEPT, NY

NY152 - OSWEGO COUNTY DEPT PUBLIC WORKS, NY

NY153 - OTSEGO COUNTY REAL PROPERTY TAX DEPT, NY

NY154 - PUTNAM COUNTY HIGHWAY DEPT, NY

NY155 - RENSSELAER COUNTY HIGHWAY DEPT, NY

NY156 - ROCKLAND COUNTY HIGHWAY DEPT, NY

NY157 - ST. LAWRENCE COUNTY HIGHWAY DEPT, NY

NY158 - SARATOGA COUNTY DEPT PUBLIC WORKS, NY

NY159 - SCHENECTADY FINANCE COMMISSIONER, NY

NY160 - SCHOHARIE COUNTY DEPT PUBLIC WORKS, NY

NY161 - SCHUYLER COUNTY HIGHWAY DEPT, NY

NY162 - SENECA COUNTY HIGHWAY DEPT, NY

NY163 - STEUBEN COUNTY HIGHWAY DEPT, NY

NY164 - SUFFOLK COUNTY DEPT PUBLIC WORKS, NY

NY165 - SULLIVAN COUNTY DEPT PUBLIC WORKS, NY

NY166 - TIOGA COUNTY HIGHWAY DEPT, NY

NY167 - TOMPKINS COUNTY HIGHWAY DEPT, NY

NY168 - ULSTER COUNTY DEPT PUBLIC WORKS, NY

ORGANIZATION NAME

NY169 - WARREN COUNTY. NY

NY170 - WASHINGTON COUNTY HIGHWAY DEPT, NY

NY171 - WAYNE COUNTY HIGHWAY DEPT, NY

NY172 - WESTCHESTER COUNTY PLANNING DEPT, NY

NY173 - WYOMING COUNTY HIGHWAY DEPT, NY

NY174 - YATES COUNTY HIGHWAY DEPT, NY

NY175 - ALBERT MANN LIBRARY - CORNELL UNIVERSITY, NY

NY176 - NEW YORK DEPT OF TRANSPORTATION, MAPPING DIV, NY

NY177 - SITHE ENERGIES, INC, NY

NY178 - NEW YORK CITY DEPT OF PLANNING, PUB & MAP SALES, NY

NY179 - COLUMBIA UNIVERSITY, DEPT OF CIVIL ENG & ENGR MECHANICS

NY180 - COUNTY OF CORTLAND, NY

NY181 - COUNTY OF ESSEX, NY

NY182 - COUNTY OF CHEMUNG, NY

NY183 - COUNTY OF WASHINGTON, NY

NY184 - COUNTY OF FULTON, NY

NY185 - COUNTY OF DUTCHESS, NY

NY186 - COUNTY OF SCHOHARIE, NY

NY187 - COUNTY OF ONEIDA, NY

NY188 - COUNTY OF SCHENECTADY, NY

NY189 - COUNTY OF OSWEGO, NY

NY190 - COUNTY OF ULSTER, NY

NY191 - COUNTY OF COLUMBIA, NY

ORGANIZATION NAME

NY192 - COUNTY OF CATTARAUGUS, NY

NY193 - COUNTY OF LEWIS, NY

NY194 - COUNTY OF FRANKLIN, NY

NY195 - COUNTY OF CHENANGO, NY

NY196 - COUNTY OF RENSSELAER, NY

NY197 - COUNTY OF MADISON, NY

NY198 - COUNTY OF CAYUGA, NY

NY199 - COUNTY OF SARATOGA, NY

NY200 - COUNTY OF ERIE, NY

NY201 - COUNTY OF ONTARIO, NY

NY202 - COUNTY OF OSTEGO, NY

NY203 - COUNTY OF GREENE, NY

NY204 - LOCKWOOD MAPPING, INC, NY

NY205 - PETER H. TUCKER CONSULTING ENGINEER, NY

NY206 - LAND CARE, INC, NY

NY207 - MCINTOSH AND MCINTOSH, INC, NY

NORTH CAROLINA

NCOO3 - NORTH CAROLINA DEPT HUMAN RESOURCES, WTR SUPPLY BR, SES, DHS, NC

NCOO4 - NORTH CAROLINA DEPT-NAT RESO & COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT, NC

NCOO5 - DUKE UNIVERSITY, SCHOOL OF ENG, DEPT OF CIVIL ENG, NC

NCOO6 - WATER RESOURCES RESEARCH INSTITUTE, UNIV OF NORTH CAROLINA, NC

NCOO7 - PIEDMONT AERIAL SURVEYS, INC, NC

NCOO8 - CAROLINA POWER & LIGHT COMPANY, NC

CODE

ORGANIZATION NAME

NCOO9 - NORTH CAROLINA UNIVERSITY, DEPT OF ENV SCIENCE & ENG, NC

NCO11 - NORTH CAROLINA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION, NC

NCO12 - YONTS AND ASSOCIATES, NC

NCO13 - CITY OF GREENSBORO DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS, NC

NCO14 - NORTH CAROLINA ENVIRONMENTAL HEALTH SECTION, NC

NCO15 - NORTH CAROLINA WATER RESOURCES OFFICE, NC

NCO18 - NORTH CAROLINA STATE UNIVERSITY, NC

NCO22 - NORTH CAROLINA AQUARIUM, NC

NCO23 - NORTH CAROLINA WILDLIFE FEDERATION, INC. NC

NCO25 - HAZEN AND SAWYER, P.C., NC

NCO26 - EAST CAROLINA UNIVERSITY, NC

NCO28 - CITY OF CHARLOTTE, NC

NCO29 - CITY OF DURHAM - DEPARTMENT WATER RESOURCES, NC

NCO30 - TOWN OF AYDEN, NC

NCO31 - CITY OF ROCKY MOUNT, NC

NCO32 - TOWN OF LA GRANGE, NC

NCO33 - GREENE COUNTY, NC

NCO34 - TOWN OF SNOWHILL, NC

NCO35 - TOWN OF PINETOPS, NC

NCO36 - TOWN OF STANTONSBURG, NC

NCO37 - TOWN OF FARMVILLE, NC

NCO38 - GREENVILLE UTILITIES, NC

NCO39 - CITY OF NEW BERN, NC

ORGANIZATION NAME

- NCO40 CITY OF KINSTON, NC
- NCO41 NORTH CAROLINA HAZARDOUS WASTE SECTION, NC
- NCO42 NORTH CAROLINA DEPT ENV HEALTH AND NATURAL RESOURCES, NC
- NCO46 NORTH AMERICAN BENTHOLOGICAL SOCIETY, NC
- NCO48 WEYERHAEUSER COMPANY, NC
- NCO49 NORTH CAROLINA GEOLOGICAL SURVEY, NC
- NCO50 ACID RAIN FOUNDATION, NC
- NCO52 APPALACHIAN STATE UNIVERSITY, NC
- NCO53 GRANT THOMPSON, CONSULTANT, NC
- NCO54 THE CADMUS GROUP, INC, NC
- NCO55 WESTINGHOUSE LANDMARK GIS, NC

NORTH DAKOTA

- NDOO1 NORTH DAKOTA GAME & FISH DEPARTMENT, ND
- ND002 NORTH DAKOTA DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH, ND
- ND003 MINOT CITY WATER TREATMENT PLANT, ND
- ND004 CITY OF BISMARCK WATER DEPARTMENT, ND
- ND005 DICKINSON CITY WATER TREATMENT PLANT, ND
- NDOO6 GRAND FORKS WATER TREATMENT PLANT, ND
- ND007 NORTH DAKOTA GEOLOGICAL SURVEY, ND
- ND009 NORTH DAKOTA STATE WATER COMMISSION, ND
- NDO10 WATER RESOURCES RESEARCH INSTITUTE, NORTH DAKOTA, ND
- ND011 NORTH DAKOTA STATE HIGHWAY DEPARTMENT, ND
- ND012 ENERGY DEPT GRAND FORKS ENERGY TECHNOL CTR, ND

CODE

ORGANIZATION NAME

- ND013 NORTH DAKOTA LEGISLATIVE COUNCIL, ND
- ND014 SOURIS-RED-RAINY REGIONAL OFFICE, ND
- ND015 YELLOWSTONE RIVER COMPACT COMMISSION. ND
- ND016 NORTH DAKOTA STATE UNIVERSITY, ND
- ND017 OLIVER COUNTY BRD OF COMMISSION, ND
- ND018 UNIVERSITY OF NORTH DAKOTA, ND
- ND020 BURLEIGH COUNTY WTR RESOURCES DIST, ND
- ND021 NORTH DAKOTA PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION, ND
- ND022 NORTH DAKOTA WATER USERS ASSOCIATION, ND
- ND023 NORTH DAKOTA WATER & POLLUTION CONTROL CONFERENCE, ND

OHIO

- OHOO1 OHIO DEPT OF NATURAL RESOURCES, DIVISION OF GEOLOGICAL SURVEY, OH
- OHOO2 MIAMI CONSERVANCY DISTRICT, OH
- OHOO4 OHIO ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION AGENCY, OH
- OHOO6 DIVISION OF HIGHWAYS, OHIO DEPT OF TRANSPORTATION, OH
- OHOO7 WATER RESOURCES CENTER, OHIO STATE UNIVERSITY, OH
- OHOO8 GEAUGA COUNTY OFFICE OF SANITARY ENGINEER, OH
- OHOO9 AERIAL ENG SECT, OHIO DEPT-TRANSPORTATION, OH
- OHO11 OHIO AGRICULTURAL RESE & DEVELOPMENT CENTER, OH
- OHO12 GRAPHCO, OH
- OHO15 OHIO DEPT OF NATURAL RESOURCES, WATER RESOURCES DIVISION, OH
- OHO17 KUCERA INTERNATIONAL, INC, OH
- OHO18 CITY OF CINCINNATI PLANNING DEPARTMENT, OH

- OHO19 CUYAHOGA COUNTY PLANNING DEPARTMENT, OH
- OHO20 PRECISION PHOTO LABORATORIES, INC., OH
- OHO21 NATIONAL GROUND WATER INFORMATION CENTER, OH
- OHO22 OHIO LEGISLATIVE SERVICE COMMISSION, OH
- OHO24 OHIO DEPT OF AGRICULTURE, OH
- OHO26 EASTGATE DEV & TRANSPORTATION AGENCY, OH
- OHO27 MAUMEE VALLEY PLANNING ORGANIZATION, OH
- OHO28 MID-WESTERN OHIO JOINT PLANNING COUNCIL, OH
- OHO30 NORTHEAST OHIO FOUR CNTY REG PLAN & DEV. OH
- OHO31 OHIO ALLIANCE FOR THE ENVIRONMENT, OH
- OHO33 OHIO WATER DEVELOPMENT AUTHORITY, OH
- OHO35 OHIO COOPERATIVE FISH AND WILDLIFE RESEARCH UNIT, OH
- OHO36 OHIO SEA GRANT COLLEGE PROGRAM, OH
- OHO37 OHIO STATE UNIV-FRANZ THEODORE STONE LAB, OH
- OHO39 PUBLIC LIBRARY OF CINCINNATI & HAMILTON CO, OH
- OHO41 AMERICAN SOCIETY OF SANITARY ENGINEERING, OH
- OHO43 CLEVELAND PUBLIC LIBRARY, OH
- OHO44 COLUMBUS DEPARTMENT PUBLIC UTILITIES, OH
- OHO45 CITY OF CANTON WATER DEPARTMENT, OH
- OHO47 SENECA SOIL AND WATER DISTRICT, OH
- OHO48 CITY OF NORTHWOOD, OH
- OHO49 BRYAN LIGHT AND WATER UTILITY, OH
- OHO50 PHOTOGRAMMETRIC SERVICES, INC, OH

CODE

ORGANIZATION NAME

- OHO54 UNIVERSITY OF AKRON, OH
- OHO55 PROCTER & GAMBLE COMPANY, OH
- OHO56 OHIO DEPT OF NATURAL RES, DIV OF NATURAL AREAS & PRESERVES, OH
- OHO57 OHIO DEPT OF NATURAL RES, WILDLIFE DIVISION, OH
- OHO58 CITY OF OREGON, OH
- OHO59 WATER RESOURCES AND COASTAL ENGINEERING, OH
- OHO60 OHIO STATE UNIVERSITY, DEPT OF AGRICULTURAL ENGINEERING, OH
- OHO61 WOOLPERT CONSULTANTS, OH

OKLAHOMA

- OKOO1 OKLAHOMA STATE DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH, OK
- OKOO2 OKLAHOMA WATER RESOURCES BOARD, OK
- OKOO3 OKLAHOMA CLIMATOLOGICAL SURVEY, OK
- OKOO4 OKLAHOMA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION, OK
- OKOO5 OKLAHOMA STATE UNIVERSITY, DEPARTMENT OF GEOLOGY, OK
- OKOO6 KERR WATER RESEARCH CENTER, OK
- OKOO7 OKLAHOMA AGRICULTURE DEPARTMENT, OK
- OKOO8 OKLAHOMA CONSERVATION COMMISSION, OK
- OKOO9 OKLAHOMA ENERGY RESEARCH CENTER, OK
- OKO10 OKLAHOMA ENERGY RESOURCES CENTER, OK
- OKO11 OKLAHOMA GEOLOGICAL SURVEY, OK
- OKO12 OKLAHOMA POLLUTION CONTROL DEPARTMENT, OK
- OKO13 OKLAHOMA WATER RESEARCH INSTITUTE, OK
- OKO18 BENHAM GROUP, OK

CODE

ORGANIZATION NAME

OKO19 - EAST CENTRAL OKLAHOMA STATE UNIVERSITY, OK

OKO22 - CITY OF ADA, OK

OKO23 - CITY OF ALTUS, OK

OKO24 - CITY OF CLAREMORE, OK

OKO25 - CITY OF LAWTON, OK

OKO26 - CITY OF SAPULPA, OK

OKO27 - CITY OF TULSA PUBLIC WORKS DEPT, OK

OKO28 - CENTRAL OKLAHOMA MASTER CONSERVANCY DISTRICT, OK

OKO29 - FORT COBB RESERVOIR MASTER, OK

OKO30 - FOSS RESERVOIR MASTER CONSERVANCY DISTRICT, OK

OKO31 - LUGERT-ALTUS IRRIGATION DISTRICT, OK

OKO32 - MOUNTAIN PARK MASTER CONS DISTRICT, OK

OKO33 - CITY OF OKLAHOMA, OK

OKO35 - OKLAHOMA STATE UNIV-CTR APPL REM SENS, OK

OKO36 - R&D INSTITUTE OF THE UNITED STATES, OK

OKO37 - SID BUGELHOLL, OK

OKO38 - OCCIDENTAL OIL SHALE, INC, OK

OREGON

OROO1 - DEPARTMENT OF FOREST ENG, OREGON STATE UNIVERSITY, OR

OROO3 - DOUGLAS COUNTY WATER RESOURCES SURVEY, OR

OROO4 - OREGON STATE WATER RESOURCES DEPARTMENT, OR

OROO6 - PORTLAND GENERAL ELECTRIC COMPANY, OR

OROO7 - OREGON STATE FORESTRY DEPARTMENT, OR

- OROO8 PENDLETON, OREGON, PUBLIC WORKS, OR
- ORO10 NORTHERN LIGHT STUDIO, INC. OR
- ORO11 SPENCER B GROSS--AERIAL PHOTOGRAPHY, OR
- ORO13 WAC CORPORATION, OR
- ORO15 OREGON STATE HIGHWAY DIVISION, OR
- ORO16 OREGON DEPARTMENT OF GEOLOGY & MINERAL INDUSTRIES, OR
- ORO17 CASCADE AERIAL MAPS AND SURVEY, INC, OR
- ORO18 CENTRAL BLUEPRINT COMPANY, AERO GRAPHICS DIV, OR
- ORO19 SKYVIEW AERIAL SURVEYS, INC, OR
- ORO20 BEND MAPPING AND BLUEPRINTING, INC. OR
- ORO21 PARKER & FRESHLEY, OR
- ORO22 UMATILLA COUNTY DEPARTMENT OF PLANNING & RESEARCH, OR
- ORO23 DOUGLAS COUNTY ASSESSOR, OR
- ORO24 CITY OF SALEM PUBLIC WORKS DEPT, OR
- ORO25 CITY OF NORTH BEND, ENGINEERING DEPT, OR
- ORO26 CITY OF COOS BAY, ENGINEERING DEPARTMENT, OR
- ORO27 CITY OF CENTRAL POINT ADMINISTRATOR, OR
- ORO28 CITY OF MEDFORD ENGINEERING DEPT, OR
- ORO29 CITY OF SILVERTON, ENGINEER, OR
- ORO30 CITY OF BANDON, CITY MANAGER, OR
- ORO31 CITY OF SPRINGFIELD, PUBLIC WORKS DEPT, OR
- ORO32 CITY OF WEST LINN, PUBLIC WORKS DIRECTOR, OR
- ORO33 CITY OF BROOKINGS, PLANNING DIRECTOR, OR

CODE

- ORO34 CITY OF COQUILLE, PUBLIC WORKS DIRECTOR, OR
- ORO35 CITY OF OREGON CITY, OR
- ORO37 LINCOLN COUNTY DEPT OF PLANNING & DEVELOPMENT, OR
- ORO38 POLK COUNTY DEPT OF PLANNING, OR
- ORO39 CITY OF BEAVERTON, PLANNING DEPT, OR
- ORO40 CITY OF MCMINNVILLE, OR
- ORO41 MULTINOMAH COUNTY DEPT OF ENVIRONMENTAL SER, OR
- ORO43 BERGMAN PHOTOGRAPHIC SERVICES, OR
- ORO45 OREGON DISTRICT, LAND MANAGEMENT BUREAU, OR
- ORO46 OREGON GEOLOGY & MINERAL INDUSTRIES DEPT, OR
- ORO47 OREGON LAND CONSERVATION & DEVELOPMENT DEPT, OR
- ORO48 OREGON LEGISLATIVE ADMINISTRATION COMMITTEE, OR
- OR050 INTER-MOUNTAIN PHOTOGRAMMETRY, INC, OR
- ORO51 ACKROYD PHOTOGRAPHY, INC, OR
- ORO52 OREGON INSTITUTE OF TECHNOLOGY, OR
- ORO54 OREGON ENVIRONMENTAL COUNCIL (OEC), OR
- ORO55 OREGON HEALTH DIVISION, OR
- ORO56 OREGON DEPT OF TRANSPORTATION, HIGHWAY DIVISION, OR
- ORO57 EUGENE WATER AND ELECTRIC BOARD, OR
- ORO58 CITY OF PORTLAND, OR
- ORO60 LANE COUNTY OFFICE CHIEF ADMINISTRATION, OR
- ORO61 COOS BAY NORTH BEND WATER BOARD, OR
- ORO62 BURNT RIVER IRRIGATION DISTRICT, OR

CODE

ORGANIZATION NAME

- ORO63 CONFED TRIBES WARM SPRINGS INDIAN RESERVOIR, OR
- ORO64 CONFED TRIBES UMATILLA INDIAN RESERVOIR, OR
- ORO65 NORTHERN WASCO COUNTY PEOPLES UTILITY DISTRICT. OR
- ORO66 CITY OF SALEM, OR
- ORO67 E&S ENVIRONMENTAL CHEMISTRY, OR
- ORO68 BENTON COUNTY BOARD OF COMMISSION, OR
- ORO70 INSIGHT RECONNAISSANCE, OR
- ORO71 CAVENHAM FOREST INDUSTRIES, INC, OR
- ORO72 EAGLE VIEW AERIAL PHOTOGRAPHY, OR
- ORO74 OREGON NATIONAL GUARD UNIT, OR
- ORO75 PACIFIC POWER AND LIGHT, OR
- ORO76 WARM SPRINGS INDIAN RESERVATION, OR
- OR077 ANDERSON PHOTOGRAPHIC SERVICES, OR
- ORO78 PHOTO FLIGHT AERIAL PHOTOGRAPHY, OR
- ORO79 WEST COAST AERIAL PHOTOGRAPHERS. OR
- ORO80 HOWDYSHELL PHOTOS, OR
- ORO81 DIANE KULPINSKI PHOTOGRAPHY, OR
- ORO82 GEORGIA PACIFIC CORPORATION, OR

PENNSYLVANIA

- _PAOO1 PENNSYLVANIA DEPT OF ENVIRONMENTAL RESOURCES, PA
- PA002 KEYSTONE AERIAL SURVEYS, INC, PA
- PAOO3 METROPOLITAN EDISON COMPANY, PA
- PA005 PHILADELPHIA ELECTRIC COMPANY, PA

CODE ORGANIZATION NAME

- PA006 PHILADELPHIA WATER DEPARTMENT, PA
- PA007 ALLEGHENY COUNTY HEALTH DEPARTMENT, PA
- PA008 BRANDYWINE CONSERVANCY INC, PA
- PA009 PENNSYLVANIA DEPT-TRANS, BUR OF DESIGN, PHOTO & SURVEY, PA
- PA010 ROY F WESTON, INC, PA
- PA011 CALGON CORPORATION, PA
- PA012 PENNSYLVANIA FISH COMMISSION, PA
- PA014 UNIVERSITY OF PITTSBURGH, PA
- PAO15 MICHAEL BAKER, JR, INC, PA
- PA017 QUINN & ASSOCIATES, PA
- PA018 VERNON GRAPHICS, INC, PA
- PA019 R.E. WRIGHT ASSOCIATES, INC, PA
- PA020 GAI CONSULTANTS, PA
- PAO21 CITY OF PITTSBURGH PLANNING DEPT, PA
- PAO22 ENVIRONMENTAL RESOURCES MANAGEMENT, INC, PA
- PAO23 GROUNDWATER TECHNOLOGY, PA
- PAO26 NATIONAL PARK SERVICE MID ATLANTIC REGION, PA
- PAO27 PENNSYLVANIA STATE UNIVERSITY, PA
- PAO28 PENNSYLVANIA TOPOGRAPHIC & GEOLOGIC SURVEY BUREAU, PA
- PA029 BCM ENGINEERS, PA
- PA030 GANCOM, PA
- PAO31 WATER RESOURCES ASSOC OF THE DELAWARE RIVER BASIN, PA
- PAO32 PENNSYLVANIA COOP FISH & WILDLIFE RESEARCH UNIT, PA

CODE

- PAO33 PENNSYLVANIA DEPARTMENT OF AGRICULTURE, PA
- PAO34 PENNSYLVANIA GEOLOGICAL SURVEY, PA
- PAO35 NORTHWEST PA REG PLAN & DEV COMMISSION, PA
- PA036 WESTERN PA CONSERVANCY, PA
- PAO37 NORTHEAST WATERSHED RESEARCH CTR-USDA, PA
- PAO38 PENNYPACK WATERSHED ASSOCIATION, PA
- PA040 WILKES COLLEGE, PA
- PAO41 CARNEGIE MELLON INSTITUTE, PA
- PAO43 PADER BUR ABANDONED MINE REC, PA
- PA044 LANCASTER COUNTY PLANNING COMM, PA
- PAO45 PADER BUR OF OIL & GAS MGMT, PA
- PA046 WARREN COUNTY COMMISSIONERS, PA
- PAO47 UNIVERSITY AREA JOINT AUTHORITY, PA
- PAO48 PADER OFFICE RESOURCES MANAGEMENT, PA
- PA049 CITY OF BETHLEHEM, PA
- PA050 CITY OF HARRISBURG-DPW, PA
- PA051 CHESTER COUNTY WATER RESOURCES AUTHORITY, PA
- PA052 PADER BUREAU MINING & RECLAMATION, PA
- PAO53 PADER BUREAU OF WATER QUALITY MANAGEMENT, PA
- PA054 LETORT REGIONAL AUTHORITY, PA
- PA055 WASHINGTON COUNTY CONSERVATION DISTRICT, PA
- PA056 MILLCREEK TOWNSHIP, PA
- PAO57 PADER BUR SOLID WASTES AND MANAGEMENT, PA

ORGANIZATION NAME

- PA058 WASHINGTON COUNTY PLANNING COMMISSION, PA
- PA060 SUSQUEHANNA RIVER TRI-STATE ASSOCIATION, PA
- PA061 SEDA COUNCIL OF GOVERNMENTS, PA
- PA062 PENNSYLVANIA EMERGENCY MANAGEMENT AG, PA
- PAO63 ACADEMY OF NATURAL SCIENCES OF PHILA, PA
- PA064 AIR POLLUTION CONTROL ASSOCIATION, PA
- PA065 AMERICAN CANAL SOCIETY, PA
- PA066 BETZ LABORATORIES, PA
- PA067 EASTERN MAPPING COMPANY, PA
- PA068 RMC ENVIRONMENTAL SERVICES, PA
- PA069 THE CHESTER ENGINEERS, INC, PA
- PAO70 AMBRIC ENVIRONMENTAL, LTD, PA
- PA071 KEDDAL AERIAL MAPPING, PA
- PAO72 O'BRIEN AND GERE ENGINEERS, PA
- PAO73 APPLIED ENVIRONMENTAL SCIENCES, LTD, PA
- PA074 PADER, SOUTHWEST REGIONAL OFFICE, PA
- PAO75 PADER NORTHWEST REGIONAL OFFICE, PA
- PAO76 POWER PIPING COMPANY, PA

RHODE ISLAND

- RIOO1 UNIVERSITY OF RHODE ISLAND, RI
- RIOO2 RHODE ISLAND DEPT OF ENVIR MANAGEMENT, RI
- RIO03 RHODE ISLAND DEPT OF TRANSPORTATION, RI
- RIOO4 RHODE ISLAND COASTAL RESOURCES CENTER, RI

ORGANIZATION NAME

- RIOO5 RHODE ISLAND COASTAL RESOURCES MGNT COUNCIL. RI
- RIOO6 RHODE ISLAND FISH & WILDLIFE DIVISION, RI
- RIOO7 RHODE ISLAND WATER RESOURCES BOARD, RI.
- RIO09 RHODE ISLAND WATER RESOURCES DIVISION, RI
- RIO13 RHODE ISLAND DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH, RI
- RIO15 BROWN UNIVERSITY, RI
- RIO16 KEYES ASSOCIATES, RI

SOUTH CAROLINA

- SCOO1 AGRICULTURAL ENG DEPARTMENT, CLEMSON UNIVERSITY, SC
- SCOO2 GREENVILLE WATER SYSTEM, SC
- SC003 SPARTANBURG WATER SYSTEM, SC
- SCOO4 SOUTH CAROLINA DEPT OF HEALTH & ENVIR CONTROL, SC
- SCOO5 ENVIRONMENTAL SYSTEMS ENG DEPT, CLEMSON UNIV, SC
- SCOO6 SOUTH CAROLINA STATE HIGHWAY DEPARTMENT, SC
- SCOO7 SOUTH CAROLINA LAND RESOURCES CONSERVATION COMMISSION, SC
- SCOOR STATE OF SOUTH CAROLINA, WATER RESOURCES COMMISSION, SC
- SCOO9 KERSHAW COUNTY TAX ASSESSOR, SC
- SC010 ORANGEBURG COUNTY TAX ASSESSOR, SC
- SC011 CALHOUN COUNTY TAX ASSESSOR, SC
- SC012 SUMTER COUNTY TAX ASSESSOR, SC
- SC013 SALUDA COUNTY TAX ASSESSOR, SC
- SC014 LEXINGTON COUNTY TAX ASSESSOR, SC
- SC015 RICHLAND COUNTY TAX ASSESSOR, SC

- SC016 FAIRFIELD COUNTY TAX ASSESSOR, SC
- SCO17 LEE COUNTY TAX ASSESSOR, SC
- SC018 NEWBERRY COUNTY TAX ASSESSOR, SC
- SC019 MARLBORO COUNTY TAX ASSESSOR, SC
- SCO20 DILLON COUNTY TAX ASSESSOR, SC
- SC021 DARLINGTON COUNTY TAX ASSESSOR, SC
- SCO22 MARION COUNTY TAX ASSESSOR, SC
- SC023 HAMPTON COUNTY TAX ASSESSOR, SC
- SC024 EDGEFIELD COUNTY TAX ASSESSOR, SC
- SC025 CLARENDON COUNTY TAX ASSESSOR, SC
- SCO26 CHESTERFIELD COUNTY TAX ASSESSOR, SC
- SCO27 BARNWELL COUNTY TAX ASSEESSOR, SC
- SC028 SANTEE-COOPER PUBLIC SERVICE AUTHORITY, SC
- SC029 AIKEN COUNTY TAX ASSESSOR, SC
- SC030 BAMBERG COUNTY TAX ASSESSOR, SC
- SC031 GREENWOOD COUNTY TAX ASSESSOR, SC
- SC032 CHESTER COUNTY TAX ASSESSOR, SC
- SC033 LANCASTER COUNTY TAX ASSESSOR, SC
- SC034 ALLENDALE COUNTY TAX ASSESSOR, SC
- SC035 ABBEVILLE COUNTY TAX ASSESSOR, SC
- SC036 PICKENS COUNTY TAX ASSESSOR, SC
- SCO37 ANDERSON COUNTY TAX ASSESSOR, SC
- SC038 GREENVILLE COUNTY TAX ASSESSOR, SC

- SC039 LAURENS COUNTY TAX ASSESSOR, SC
- SCO40 UNION COUNTY TAX ASSESSOR, SC
- SCO41 SPARTANBURG COUNTY TAX ASSESSOR, SC
- SCO42 CITY OF SPARTANBURG-ENGINEERING DEPT, SC
- SCO43 FLORENCE COUNTY TAX ASSESSOR, SC
- SCO44 SPARTANBURG COUNTY PLANNING COMMISSION, SC
- SCO45 SOUTH CAROLINA FORESTRY COMMISSION, SC
- SCO46 OCONEE COUNTY TAX ASSESSOR, SC
- SCO47 CITY OF ROCK HILL, SC
- SCO48 EDGEFIELD COUNTY EXTENSION SERVICE, SC
- SCO49 WILLIAMSBURG COUNTY TAX ASSESSOR. SC
- SC050 CHEROKEE COUNTY TAX ASSESSOR, SC
- SC052 DORCHESTER COUNTY TAX ASSESSOR, SC
- SC053 COLLETON COUNTY TAX ASSESSOR, SC
- SC054 BEAUFORT COUNTY TAX ASSESSOR, SC
- SC055 SOUTH CAROLINA COASTAL COUNCIL, SC
- SC056 HORRY COUNTY ASSESSOR, SC
- SC058 JASPER COUNTY TAX ASSESSOR, SC
- SCO60 CITY OF CHARLESTON PLANNING DEPT, SC
- SCO61 GEORGIA PACIFIC TIMBER COMPANY, SC
- SCO62 SOUTH CAROLINA DEPT OF WILDLIFE & MARINE RESOURCES, SC
- SC063 GREENVILLE COUNTY PLANNING COMMISSION, SC
- SC064 CENTRAL MIDLANDS REG PLANNING COUNCIL, SC

- SCO65 SOUTH CAROLINA GEOLOGICAL SURVEY, SC
- SCO66 SOUTH CAROLINA LEGISLATIVE COUNCIL, SC
- SCO67 SOUTH CAROLINA WATER RESOURCES RESEARCH INSTITUTE, SC
- SCO68 SOUTH CAROLINA SEA GRANT CONSORTIUM, SC
- SC069 UNIVERSITY OF SC-BW BANUCH INST OF MARINE BIO & COAST. SC
- SCO70 NOAH CORPORATION, SC
- SCO71 CLEMSON UNIVERSITY-SOUTH CAROLINA AGRICULTURAL EXP STATION, SC
- SCO72 SOUTH CAROLINA PUBLIC SERVICE AUTHORITY, SC
- SCO73 DEPARTMENT OF HIGHWAYS & PUBLIC TRANSPORTATION. SC
- SCO74 CITY OF MYRTLE BEACH, SC
- SCO75 CITY OF NORTH MYRTLE BEACH, SC
- SCO76 GRAND STRAND WATER & SEWER AUTHORITY, SC
- SCO77 CHARLESTON COMMISSIONERS OF PUBLIC WORKS, SC
- SCO78 HILTON HEAD #1 PUBLIC SERVICE DISTRICT, SC
- SC080 RPI INTERNATIONAL, SC
- SCO81 GEORGETOWN COUNTY ASSESSOR'S OFFICE, SC
- SC082 MCCORMICK COUNTY ASSESSOR'S OFFICE, SC
- SCO83 PHOTOS BY CREWE, SC
- SC084 HARGRAY TELEPHONE COMPANY, SC
- SCO85 CITY OF GREENVILLE, ENGINEERING DEPT, SC
- SCO86 COUNTY OF CHARLESTON, SC
- SCO87 COUNTY OF BERKELEY, SC
- SCO88 COUNTY OF YORK, SC

ORGANIZATION NAME

SOUTH DAKOTA

- SD001 WATER RESOURCES RESEARCH INSTITUTE, SOUTH DAKOTA STATE UNIV, SD
- SD003 SOUTH DAKOTA GEOLOGICAL SURVEY, SD
- SD008 SOUTH DAKOTA DEPT OF WATER AND NATURAL RESOURCES, SD
- SD009 SOUTH DAKOTA SCHOOL OF MINES AND TECHNOLOGY, SD
- SD011 SOUTH DAKOTA HEALTH LABORATORIES, SD
- SD012 STATION BIOCHEMISTRY, S DAK STATE UNIV, SD
- SD013 SOUTH DAKOTA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION, SD
- SD015 FISH AND WILDLIFE SERVICE SOUTH DAKOTA, SD
- SD016 SOUTH DAKOTA DEPARTMENT OF AGRICULTURE, SD
- SD017 SOUTH DAKOTA FISH, GAME AND PARKS DEPT, SD
- SD018 SOUTH DAKOTA LEGISLATIVE RESEARCH COUNCIL, SD
- SD019 SOUTH DAKOTA STATE UNIV-SD AGRI EXP STA, SD
- SD020 BLACK HILLS CONSERVANCY SUB DIST, SD
- SD021 CITY OF SIOUX FALLS, SD
- SD022 LOWER JAMES CONSERVANCY SUBDIST, SD
- SD023 SOUTH DAKOTA CONSERVATION COMMISSION, SD
- SD024 HORIZONS, INC, SD

TENNESSEE

- TN001 TENNESSEE WILDLIFE RESOURCES AGENCY, TN
- TNOO2 TENNESSEE DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH AND ENVIRONMENT, TN
- TN003 CLEVELAND UTILITIES, TN

CODE

ORGANIZATION NAME

TN004 - TENNESSEE AMERICAN WATER COMPANY, TN

TN005 - BRISTOL WATER PLANT, TN

TNOO6 - UNIVERSITY OF TENNESSEE, TN

TN007 - MEMPHIS LIGHT, GAS & WATER DIVISION, TN

TN009 - ENVIRONMENTAL BIOLOGY RESEARCH PROGRAM, TENNESSEE TECH UNIV. TN

TNO11 - OAK RIDGE NATIONAL LABORATORY, TN

TNO12 - TENNESSEE DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION, TN

TN014 - TENNESSEE FISH MANAGEMENT DIVISION, TN

TN015 - TENNESSEE LEGISLATIVE SERVICES OFFICE, TN

TNO16 - TENNESSEE WATER QUALITY CONTROL DIVISION, TN

TN017 - TENNESSEE WATER RESOURCES DIVISION, TN

TN019 - LOWER MISSISSIPPI VALLEY FLOOD CONTROL ASSOCIATION, TN

TNO20 - TENNESSEE ENVIRONMENTAL COUNCIL, TN

TNO21 - VANDERBILT UNIVERSITY, TN

TN023 - TENNESSEE CONSERVATION LEAGUE, TN

TNO25 - GOVT NASHVILLE DAVIDSON CITY, TN

TNO26 - CITY OF LAWRENCEBURG, TN

TNO27 - CITY OF MEMPHIS - DPW, TN

TN028 - PLATEAU PUBLIC UTILITY DIST, TN

TNO29 - CITY OF DICKSON. TN

TN030 - PHOENIX AERIAL PHOTOGRAPHY, TN

TEXAS

TX001 - TEXAS WATER DEVELOPMENT BOARD, TX

CODE

- TX002 TEXAS GENERAL LAND OFFICE, TX
- TX003 TEXAS AIR CONTROL BOARD, TX
- TX004 TEXAS FOREST SERVICE, TX
- TX005 TEXAS DEPARTMENT OF COMMERCE, TX
- TX006 TEXAS WATER COMMISSION, TX
- TX008 BUREAU OF ECONOMIC GEOLOGY (UNIV-TX AT AUSTIN), TX
- TX009 RAILROAD COMMISSION OF TEXAS, TX
- TX010 TEXAS DEPARTMENT OF AGRICULTURE, TX
- TX013 TEXAS STATE SOIL & WATER CONSERVATION BOARD, TX
- TX014 TEXAS HISTORICAL COMMISSION, TX
- TX015 TEXAS NATURAL RESO INFORMATION SYSTEM, TX
- TX016 CITY OF AUSTIN, ENGINEERING DEPARTMENT, TX
- TX017 ESPEY, HUSTON & ASSOCIATES, INC, TX
- TX018 TEXAS A&M REMOTE SENSING CENTER. TX
- TX019 GRETEMAN AERIAL PHOTOMAPS, TX
- TX020 INTERNATIONAL AERIAL MAPPING COMPANY, TX
- TX021 UNITED AERIAL MAPPING, TX
- TX023 AERO SERVICE CORPORATION, TX
- TX025 TEXAS A&M UNIVERSITY, ENV ANALYTICAL RES LAB, TX
- TX027 WILLIAMS-STACKHOUSE INC, AERIAL MAP MOSAICS, TX
- TX030 ADAMS AERIAL SURVEYS, TX
- TX031 TOBIN RESEARCH, TX
- TX032 METROPOLITAN AERIAL SURVEYS, TX

ORGANIZATION NAME

TX035 - JERRY FOSTER & COMPANY, TX

TX038 - MPSI MAPS, INC, TX

TX039 - K. M. NG & ASSOCIATES, INC, TX

TX040 - THOMAS G. GEBHARD, CONSULTING ENGINEER, TX

TX041 - HOUSTON PUBLIC LIBRARY, TX

TX042 - WILSON AERIAL SURVEYS, TX

TX043 - GLASSON-LANMON AERIAL PHOTOGRAPHY, TX

TX044 - AIR PHOTO SERVICE, TX

TX045 - GLEN HAMPTON PHOTOGRAHPY. TX

TX049 - RECLAMATION BUREAU SOUTHWEST REGION, TX

TX050 - TEXAS WATER RESOURCES INSTITUTE, TX

TX053 - ARCO OIL AND GAS COMPANY, TX

TX056 - UNIVERSITY OF TEXAS AT AUSTIN-CENTER FOR RESEARCH, TX

TX057 - HOUSTON-GALVESTON AREA COUNCIL, TX

TX058 - NATIONAL AERONAUTICS AND SPACE ADMIN., TX

TX059 - ALBERT H. HALFF ASSOCIATION, INC., TX

TX060 - COASTAL ECOSYSTEMS MANAGEMENT, INC., TX

TX061 - SOUTHWEST RESEARCH INSTITUTE, TX

TX062 - KSA ENGINEERS, INC., TX

TX063 - CENTRAL TEXAS COUNCIL OF GOVERNMENTS, TX

TX064 - STEPHEN F. AUSTIN STATE UNIVERSITY, TX

TX065 - GALVESTON COUNTY, TX

TX066 - GREENBELT MUNICIPAL & INDUST WTR AUTH, TX

- TX067 GUADALUPE-BLANCO RIVER AUTHORITY, TX
- TX068 HARRIS-GALVESTON COASTAL SUBSIDENCE DIST, TX
- TX069 HARRIS COUNTY FLOOD CNTRL DIST, TX
- TX070 LAVACA-NAVIDAD RIVER AUTH, TX
- TX071 LOWER COLORADO RIVER AUTHORITY, TX
- TX072 MACKENZIE MUNICIPAL WATER AUTHORITY, TX
- TX073 NORTH CENTRAL TEXAS MUNICIPAL WATER AUTH, TX
- TX074 NORTHEAST TEXAS MUNICIPAL WATER DISTRICT, TX
- TX075 RED BLUFF WATER POWER CONTROL DISTRICT, TX
- TX076 REEVES CITY WATER IMPROVEMENT DISTRICT, TX
- TX077 SAN ANTONIO RIVER AUTHORITY, TX
- TX078 SAN JACINTO RIVER AUTHORITY, TX
- TX079 TARRANT COUNTY WATER CONTROL & IMPROVEMENT DIST #1, TX
- TX080 TITUS COUNTY FRESH WATER SUPPLY DIST #1, TX
- TX081 TRINITY RIVER AUTHORITY, TX
- TX082 UPPER GUADALUPE RIVER AUTHORITY, TX
- TX083 UPPER NECHES RIVER MUNICIPAL WATER AUTHORITY, TX
- TX084 UPPER TRINITY BASIN WATER QUALITY COMPACT, TX
- TX085 WEST CENTRAL TEXAS MUNICIPAL WATER DIST, TX
- TX086 WICHITA COUNTY WATER IMPROVEMENT DIST #2, TX
- TX087 BISTONE MUNICIPAL WATER SUPPLY DIST. TX
- TX088 DALLAS COUNTY PUBLIC WORKS DEPT, TX
- TX089 COASTAL BEND COUNCIL OF GOVTS, TX

ORGANIZATION NAME

TX090 - DALLAS-FT WORTH AIRPORT, TX

TX091 - CITY OF RUNAWAY BAY, TX

TX092 - SAPINE RIVER AUTHORITY OF TX, TX

TX093 - CITY OF DALLAS, TX

TX094 - CITY OF HOUSTON, TX

TX095 - COUNTY OF DALLAS, TX

TX096 - ORANGE COUNTY, TX

TX097 - CITY OF GARLAND, TX

TX098 - ATHENS MUNICIPAL WATER AUTHORITY, TX

TX099 - BEXAR-MEDINA-ATASCOSA COUNTIES, TX

TX100 - BRAZOS RIVER AUTHORITY, TX

TX101 - CITY OF ABILENE, TX

TX102 - CITY OF ALICE, TX

TX103 - CITY OF ARLINGTON, TX

TX104 - CITY OF CLEBURNE, TX

TX105 - CITY OF CLYDE, TX

TX106 - CITY OF CORPUS CHRISTI, TX

TX107 - CITY OF EL PASO, TX

TX108 - CITY OF GAINESVILLE, TX

TX109 - CITY OF GRAHAM, TX

TX110 - CITY OF LUBBOCK, TX

TX111 - CITY OF NACOGDOCHES, TX

TX112 - CITY OF SAN ANGELO, TX

CODE

- TX113 SAN ANTONIO ENGINEERING DEPARTMENT, TX
- TX114 CITY OF SAN ANTONIO, TX
- TX116 COASTAL INDUSTRIAL WATER AUTHORITY, TX
- TX118 COLORADO RIVER MUNICIPAL WATER DISTRICT, TX
- TX119 COUNTY OF WOOD, TX
- TX120 EDWARDS UNDERGROUND WATER DISTRICT, TX
- TX121 FRANKLIN COUNTY WATER DISTRICT, TX
- TX122 INTERNATIONAL CENTER FOR THE SOL OF ENV PROBLEMS, TX
- TX124 ARK-WHITE RED BASINS INTER-AGENCY COMMISSION, TX
- TX125 THE SUBSURFACE LIBRARY, TX
- TX126 SOCIETY OF PROF, WELL LOG ANALYSTS, INC, TX
- TX127 TEXAS TECH UNIVERSITY, TX
- TX129 COOLING TOWER INSTITUTE, TX
- TX130 UNIVERSITY OF TEXAS AT DALLAS, TX
- TX131 RIO GRANDE COMPACT COMMISSION, TX
- TX132 EL PASO WATER UTILITY PUBLIC SERVICE BOARD, TX
- TX133 DOW CHEMICAL, U.S.A., TX
- TX135 CITY OF WICHITA FALLS, TX
- TX136 AERIAL VIEWPOINT, TX
- TX137 DALLAS AERIAL SURVEY, INC, TX
- TX138 NATIONWIDE WATER RESOURCE SERVICES, INC, TX
- TX139 SOUTHERN METHODIST UNIVERSITY, DEPT OF GEOLOGY, TX
- TX140 FLUOR DANIEL, INC, TX

ORGANIZATION NAME

TX141 - DAVID C. WHEELOCK, P.E., CONSULTING ENGINEER, TX

UTAH

UT001 - UTAH STATE HEALTH DEPARTMENT, UT

UT002 - SALT LAKE CITY METROPOLITAN WATER DISTRICT, UT

UT003 - UTAH DEPT OF NATURAL RESOURCES. DIVISION OF WATER RIGHTS. UT

UT005 - SALT LAKE CITY WATER SUPPLY & WATERWORKS. UT

UT006 - OGDEN BAY WATERFOWL MANAGEMENT AREA, UT .

UT008 - UTAH GEOLOGICAL SURVEY, UT

UT009 - OGDEN RIVER WATER USERS, UT

UT010 - WEBER DISTRIBUTION SYSTEM, UT

UTO11 - CENTER FOR WATER RESOURCES RESEARCH, UTAH STATE UNIVERSITY, UT

UT013 - UTAH DEPARTMENT OF NATURAL RESOURCES AND ENERGY, UT

UT014 - MOUNTAINLAND ASSOCIATION OF GOVERNMENTS, UT

UT015 - TEMPLETON, LINK & ALSUP ASSOCIATION, UT

UT019 - BINGHAM ENGINEERING, UT

UTO20 - FOREST SERVICE INTERMTN FOREST & RANGE EXP STATION, UT

UTO21 - UTAH LEGISLATIVE RESEARCH OFFICE, UT

UT022 - UTAH WATER RESOURCES DIVISION, UT

UT023 - UTAH WILDLIFE RESOURCES DIVISION, UT

UTO25 - UNIVERSITY OF UTAH, DEPT OF GEOLOGY & GEOPHYSICS, UT

UT027 - NORTH AMERICAN WEATHER CONSULTANTS, UT

UT028 - SOUTHERN UTAH STATE COLLEGE, UT

UT032 - PROVO RIVER COMMISSION, UT

CODE

ORGANIZATION NAME

- UTO33 UPPER COLORADO RIVER COMMISSION, UT
- UT034 PACIFIC SW INTER-AGENCY COMMITTEE, UT
- UT035 UTAH WATER USERS ASSOCIATION, UT
- UTO36 UTAH WATER POLLUTION CONTROL COMMITTEE, UT
- UT037 AERO-GRAPHICS, INC, UT
- UT038 CANYONLANDS NATURAL HISTORY ASSOCIATION, UT
- UT039 ZION NATURAL HISTORY ASSOCIATION, UT
- UTO40 FRANSON-NOBLE AND ASSOCIATES, INC, UT
- UTO41 JONES, WALDO, HOLBROOK, & McDONOUGH, UT

VERMONT

- VTOO1 VERMONT DEPT OF ENVIRONMENTAL CONSERVATION, VT
- VTOO2 VERMONT DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH, VT
- VTOO3 VERMONT UNIVERSITY, WATER RESOURCES & LAKE STUDIES CENTER, VT
- VT005 VERMONT DEPARTMENT OF FISH AND GAME, VT
- VTOO7 VERMONT AGENCY OF TRANSPORTATION, VT
- VTOO8 VERMONT ENVIRONMENTAL HEALTH DIVISION, VT
- VTO09 VERMONT LEGISLATIVE COUNCIL, VT
- VTO10 VERMONT STATE PLANNING OFFICE, VT
- VTO11 THE AMERICAN SOCIETY OF DOWSERS, INC., VT
- VT012 WAGNER, HEINDEL, AND NOYES, INC, VT

VIRGINIA

VAOO1 - VIRGINIA STATE WATER CONTROL BOARD, VA

CODE

- VAOO2 VIRGINIA STATE BUR OF GAME & INLAND FISHERIES, VA
- VA006 VIRGINIA POLYTECHNIC INSTITUTE & STATE UNIVERSITY, VA
- VAOO7 VIRGINIA DEPT OF TRANSPORTATION, VA
- VA008 VERSAR, INC., (SPRINGFIELD), VA
- VA010 JRB ASSOCIATES, INC, VA
- VA011 AIR SURVEY & DESIGN, INC, VA
- VA012 SCS ENGINEERS, VA
- VAO13 VIRGINIA DEPT OF AGRICULTURE & CONSUMER SERVICES, VA
- VA014 HORIZON SYSTEMS CORPORATION, VA
- VAO16 VA DEPT OF HEALTH, BUREAU OF WATER SUPPLY ENGINEERING, VA
- VAO17 VA DEPT OF TAXATION, COMMONWEALTH DATA BASE TASK FORCE, VA
- VAO18 VIRGINIA BEACH DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC UTILITIES, VA
- VA019 VIRGINIA HEALTH DEPARTMENT, VA
- VAO21 WASHINGTON GAS LIGHT COMPANY, VA
- VAO23 VIRGINIA INST OF MARINE SCIENCE, DEPT OF ADVISORY SERVICES, VA
- VAO24 WATER AND SANIITATION FOR HEALTH PROJECT, VA
- VAO25 VIRGINIA CANALS AND NAVIGATIONS SOCIETY, VA
- VA027 INFILCO DEGREMONT, INC. VA
- VAO28 VIRGINIA SOIL & WATER CONSERVATION, VA
- VA030 OLD DOMINION UNIVERSITY, VA
- VAO31 AMERICAN ASSOCIATION OF PORT AUTHORITIES, VA
- VAO32 STUART FINLEY, INC, VA
- VAO34 UNIVERSITY OF VA, DEPT OF ENVIRONMENTAL SCIENCES, VA

ORGANIZATION NAME

VAO35 - VOLUNTEERS IN TECHNICAL ASSISTANCE, VA

VA036 - CITY OF ALEXANDRIA, VA

VAO37 - CITY OF NEWPORT NEWS-WATERWORKS, VA

VAO38 - CITY OF ROANOKE, VA

VA040 - JAMES CITY SERVICE AUTHORITY, VA

VAO42 - CITY OF WILLIAMSBURG, VA

VAO44 - COUNTY OF YORK, VA

VAO55 - VIRGINIA DIVISION OF MINERAL RESOURCES, VA

VAO57 - IZAAK WALTON LEAGUE OF AMERICA, VA

VAO58 - TETRA TECH, INC. ARLINGTON, VA

VAO61 - VIRGINIA COMMISSION OF GAME AND INLAND FISHERIES, VA

VA062 - ALEXANDRIA DRAFTING COMPANY, VA

VAO63 - FAIRFAX COUNTY PLANNING DEPT, VA

VAO64 - WAPORA, INC, VA

VA065 - CLEMENT ASSOCIATES, INC, VA

VA066 - CAMERON AERIAL PHOTOGRAPHY, VA

VA068 - AMERICAN SOCIETY OF LIMNOLOGY AND OCEANOGRAPHY, VA

VA069 - GERAGHTY & MILLER, INC, VA

VAO70 - ICF RESOURCES INCORPORATED, VA

VAO71 - UTD, INCORPORATED, VA

VAO72 - ECOLOGY & ENVIRONMENT, INC, VA

VA073 - DYN CORP VIAR, VA

VAO74 - ALPHA CORPORATION, VA

ORGANIZATION NAME

WASHINGTON

WAOO1 - WASHINGTON DEPARTMENT OF ECOLOGY, WA

WA002 - SKAGIT COUNTY, WA

WA003 - CHELAN COUNTY PUBLIC UTILITY DISTRICT NO 1, WA

WAOO4 - BIG BEEF CREEK RESEARCH STATION, WA

WA005 - WASHINGTON STATE UNIVERSITY, ENVIRONMENTAL ENG, WA

WAOO6 - DEPARTMENT OF ZOOLOGY, UNIVERSITY OF WASHINGTON, WA

WAOO8 - CITY OF EVERETT ENGINEERING DEPARTMENT, WA

WAOO9 - WATER QUALITY DIV, SEATTLE WATER DEPARTMENT, WA

WA010 - TACOMA DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC UTILITIES, UTIL-WATER DIV, WA

WA011 - MUNICIPALITY OF METROPOLITAN SEATTLE, WA

WA012 - KING COUNTY DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS, WA

WA013 - WASHINGTON WATER POWER COMPANY, WA

WA014 - DOUGLAS COUNTY PUBLIC UTILITES DIST #1, WA

WA015 - PUBLIC UTILITIES DISTRICT OF GRANT COUNTY. WA

WA016 - PUGET SOUND POWER & LIGHT COMPANY, WA

WA017 - SEATTLE CITY DEPARTMENT OF LIGHTING, WA

WA019 - WASHINGTON DEPT OF NATURAL RESOURCES, WA

WA024 - WEYERHAEUSER COMPANY, WA

WA025 - WALKER & ASSOCIATES, INC, WA

WAO26 - WASH STATE DEPT OF TRANS-PHOTOGRAMMETRY BR, WA

WAO27 - PLUMB CREEK TIMBER CO, WA

WAO28 - CLARK COUNTY MAP SERVICE, WA

- WA029 SNOHOMISH COUNTY, WA
- WA030 CITY OF BELLEVUE, SURVEY DEPT, WA
- WA031 WESTINGHOUSE HANFORD COMPANY, WA
- WA033 THE EVERGREEN STATE COLLEGE, WA
- WA036 NORTHWEST AIR PHOTOS, WA
- WA037 COMMERCIAL COLOR SERVICE, WA
- WA038 WALLACE ACKERMAN STUDIO, INC, WA
- WA039 RALPH PERRY PHOTOGRAPHY, WA
- WA040 NORTHWEST AERIAL PHOTOGRAPHERS, WA
- WA043 AEROLIST PHOTOGRAPHERS, INC. WA
- WAO44 CARL M. BERRY AERIAL SURVEYS, WA
- WAO45 INLAND EMPIRE PAPER CO. WA
- WAO47 THURSTON COUNTY DEPT OF PUBLIC WORKS. WA
- WAO48 BUD KIMBALL PHOTOGRAPHY, WA
- WA050 SPOKANE COUNTY ENGINEERS OFFICE, WA
- WAO51 WALLA WALLA COUNTY ENGINEER, WA
- WA052 COLUMBIA RIVER GORGE COMMISSION, WA
- WAO53 CITY OF SNOHOMISH DIRECTOR OF PUBLIC WORKS, WA
- WAO54 CITY OF WALLA WALLA, ENGINEERING DIVISION, WA
- WA055 EAST COLUMBIA BASIN IRRIGATION DISTRICT, WA
- WA056 ENERGY DEPARTMENT RICHLAND OPERATIONS OFFICE, WA
- WA061 WASHINGTON CODE REVISER OFFICE, WA
- WA062 WESTERN SNOW CONFERENCE, WA

CODE

ORGANIZATION NAME

WA063 - R.W. BECK AND ASSOCIATES. WA

WA064 - LIBBY PHOTOGRAPHERS, WA

WA065 - QUINAULT INDIAN NATION, WA

WAO66 - NORTHWEST HYDRAULIC CONSULTANTS, INC. WA

WA071 - PEGASUS ASSOCIATED PHOTOGRAPHERS, WA

WA072 - CHRISTOPHOTO, WA

WA074 - PACIFIC GAS TRANSMISSION COMPANY, WA

WAO75 - ICF TECHNOLOGY, INC, WA

WA076 - SIERRA WEST, INC, WA

WAO77 - NORTHWEST REG CALIBRATION CENTER (NRCC), WA

WAO78 - HAWKEYE AERIAL PHOTOGRAPHY, WA

WAO81 - SEATTLE ENGINEERING DEPT, WA

WA082 - WASHINGTON STATE CONSERVATION COMMISSION, WA

WAO83 - PENNINSULA COLLEGE, WA

WA084 - GOLDER ASSOCIATES, WA

WA087 - INTERSTATE CONFERENCE ON WATER POLICY, WA

WA089 - CENTRAL WASHINGTON UNIVERSITY, WA

WA090 - TOWN OF FIRCREST, WA

WA091 - PUBLIC UTILITY DIST #1 OF PEND OREILLE COUNTY, WA

WA092 - CITY OF CENTRALIA, WA

WA094 - WHATCOM COUNTY, WA

WA095 - WASHINGTON DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION, WA

WA096 - TACOMA DEPT PUBLIC WORKS, WA

- WA097 YAKIMA TRIBAL COUNCIL, WA
- WA098 QUINAULT BUSINESS COMMITTEE, WA
- WA101 FITZGERALD PHOTOGRAPHY, INC, WA .
- WA102 PHOTOGRAPHY NORTHWEST, INC, WA
- WA103 AAA AUTOMOBILE CLUB OF WASHINGTON-EVERETT OFFICE, WA
- WA104 AAA AUTOMOBILE CLUB OF WASHINGTON-SEATTLE OFFICE, WA
- WA105 CARR/ASSOCIATES, WA
- WA106 WILLIAM THOMPSON-PHOTOGRAPHS, INC. WA
- WA107 SKYNET AVIATION, INC, WA
- WA108 WESTLAND AERIAL PHOTOGRAPHY, WA
- WA110 MICHAEL BAUM AERIAL PHOTOGRAPHY, WA
- WA111 MICHAEL PARKER AERIAL PHOTOGRAPHY, WA
- WA112 MOLENAAR MAPS, WA
- WA113 TOWN OF WOODWAY PLANNING DEPT, WA
- WA114 KING COUNTY DEPT OF PUBLIC WORKS, WA
- WA115 KING COUNTY DEPT OF PLANNING, WA
- WA116 TIM CHRISTOPHER PHOTOGRAPHY, WA
- WA117 WASH DEPT OF FISHERIES, HABITAT MANAGEMENT DIVISION, WA
- WA118 BENNETT SPURGEON AND ASSOCIATES, WA
- WA119 GEORGE WHITE LOCATION PHOTOGRAPHY, WA
- WA120 EA ENGINEERING, SCIENCE AND TECHNOLOGY, INC, WA
- WA122 UNIVERSITY OF WASHINGTON LIBRARY-MAP COLLECTION, WA
- WA123 ICF KAISER ENGINEERS, WA

ORGANIZATION NAME

- WA124 SOUND AERIAL SURVEYS, WA
- WA125 BATTELLE MARINE SCIENCES LABORATORY, WA

WEST VIRGINIA

- WV001 WEST VA DEPT OF NATURAL RESOURCES, DIVISION OF WATER RESO, WV
- WV002 W VA BUREAU DEPT OF PUBLIC HEALTH, WV
- WV003 WEST VIRGINIA GEOLOGICAL & ECONOMIC SURVEY, WV
- WV004 WEST VIRGINIA DEPARTMENT OF HIGHWAYS, WV
- WV006 WEST VIRGINIA LEGISLATIVE SERVICES. WV
- WV009 WEST VIRGINIA UNIVERSITY, WV
- WV010 WEST VIRGINIA NAT RES-DIV WILDLIFE RES, WV
- WV011 WEST VIRGINIA WATER RESEARCH INSTITUTE, WV

WISCONSIN

- WIOO1 WISCONSIN DEPT OF NATURAL RESOURCES, WI
- WIOO2 EAST CENTRAL WISCONSIN REGIONAL PLANNING COM, WI
- WIOO3 DAIRYLAND POWER COOPERATIVE, WI
- WIOO4 NORTHERN STATES POWER COMPANY, WI
- WIOO5 WISCONSIN STATE LABORATORY OF HYGIENE, WI
- WIOO6 WISCONSIN PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION, WI
- WIO07 UNIVERSITY OF WISCONSIN, WATER RESOURCES REFERENCE SERVICES, WI
- WIOO8 SOUTHEASTERN WISCONSIN REG PLANNING COMMISSION, WI
- WIO09 WISCONSIN GEOLOGICAL AND NATURAL HISTORY SURVEY. WI
- WI010 DANE COUNTY REG PLANNING COMMISSION, WI

ORGANIZATION NAME

- WIO11 BAY-LAKE REGIONAL PLANNING COMMISSION, WI
- WIO14 WISCONSIN DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION, WI
- WIO16 WISCONSIN UNIVERSITY, INST FOR ENVIRONMENTAL STUDIES, WI
- WI018 MILWAUKEE METROPOLITAN SEWER DISTRICT, WI
- WIO21 WISCONSIN CENTER FOR GREAT LAKES STUDIES, WI
- WIO22 WISCONSIN LEGISLATIVE REFERENCE BUREAU, WI
- WIO24 UNIVERSITY OF WISCONSIN, LA CROSSE, WI
- WIO25 UNIVERSITY OF WISCONSIN, MADISON, WI
- WIO26 UNIVERSITY OF WISCONSIN, CENTER FOR LIMNOLOGY, WI
- WIO27 WISCONSIN COASTAL MANAGEMENT PROGRAM, WI
- WIO28 WISCONSIN DEPT OF AG, TRADE & CONSUMER PROTECTION, WI
- WIO30 NORTHWEST WISCONSIN REG PLAN COMMISSION, WI
- WIO32 WISCONSIN UNIV-CENTER LAKE SUPERIOR ENVIR STUDIES, WI
- WI033 MINNESOTA-WISCONSIN BOUNDARY AREA COMM, WI
- WI035 UNIVERSITY OF WISCONSIN MILWAUKEE, WI
- WIO36 UNIVERSITY OF WISCONSIN GREEN BAY, WI
- WI038 UNIVERSITY OF WISCONSIN STEVENS POINT, WI
- WIO40 NORTH AMERICAN HYDRO, INC, WI
- WIO41 MILWAUKEE MAP SERVICE, INC, WI
- WIO42 WISCONSIN DEPARTMENT OF NATURAL RESOURCES, WI

WYOMING

- WY001 CITY OF CASPER BOARD OF PUBLIC UTILITIES, WY
- WY002 SHERIDAN WATER DEPARTMENT, WY

ORGANIZATION NAME

- WY003 WYOMING STATE ENGINEERS OFFICE. WY
- WY004 WYOMING WATER RESEARCH CENTER. WY
- WY005 WYOMING HIGHWAY DEPARTMENT, WY
- WYOO6 WYOMING DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL QUALITY, WY
- WY007 ENERGY DEPT LARAMIE ENERGY TECHNOL CENTER, WY
- WY008 LAND MANAGEMENT BUREAU WYOMING DISTRICT, WY
- WY009 WYOMING FISH AND GAME DEPARTMENT, WY
- WY010 WY0MING UNIVERSITY, AGRICULTURAL EXPERIMENT STATION, WY
- WY011 WYOMING GEOLOGICAL ASSOCIATION, WY
- WY012 WYOMING OIL & GAS CONSERVATION COMMISSION, WY
- WY013 WYOMING DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH, WY
- WY014 WYOMING DEPARTMENT OF AGRICULTURE, WY
- WY015 GEOLOGICAL SURVEY OF WYOMING, WY
- WY016 UNIVERSITY OF WYOMING, WY
- WY017 IN-SITU, INC., WY

Non-Federal Organizations of United States Territories

AMERICAN SAMOA

AQOO1 - DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS, GOVT OF AMERICAN SAMOA

GUAM

- GQ008 PUBLIC UTILITY AGENCY-WATER DIV, GOVT OF GUAM
- GQ009 WATER AND ENERGY RESEARCH INSTITUTE, UNIV OF GUAM
- GOO11 DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS, GOVT OF GUAM

ORGANIZATION NAME

- GOO12 GUAM ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION AGENCY, GUAM
- GQ013 PERRY ASSOCIATES, INC. GUAM

PUERTO RICO

- RQ001 PUERTO RICO ELECTRIC POWER AUTHORITY, PR
- RQ002 WATER RESOURCES RESEARCH INSTITUTE, UNIV OF PUERTO RICO, PR
- RQOO4 PUERTO RICO ENVIRONMENTAL QUALITY BOARD, PR
- RQ005 PUERTO RICO DEPARTMENT OF AGRICULTURE, PR
- ROOO7 PUERTO RICO AQUEDUCT & SEWER AUTHORITY, PR
- RQ008 PUERTO RICO DEPARTMENT OF NATURAL RESOURCES, PR
- RQO10 PUERTO RICO INDUSTRIAL DEVELOPMENT COMPANY, PR
- RQ011 NATURAL HISTORY SOCIETY, INC, PR
- RQ012 UNIVERSITY OF PUERTO RICO-DEPT OF MARINE SCIENCES, PR
- RQ013 PUERTO RICO VEGETABLE CORPORATION, PR
- RQ014 PUERTO RICO PLANNING BOARD, PR
- RQ015 PUERTO RICO SUGAR CORPORATION, PR
- RQ016 PUERTO RICO LAND AUTHORITY, PR
- RQ017 PUERTO RICO MINERAL RES DEV CORP, PR
- RQO19 SERVICIO GEOLOGICO DE PUERTO RICO, PR
- RQO20 PUERTO RICO AGRICULTURAL EXP STA, PR UNIV, PR

VIRGIN ISLANDS

- VQOO1 VIRGIN ISLANDS DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS, VI
- VQ002 UNIVERSITY OF THE VIRGIN ISLANDS, VI

ORGANIZATION NAME

VQ003 - VIRGIN ISLANDS WTR RES RESEARCH CTR, VI

VQ004 - WATER RESOURCES RESEARCH INST, VI

VQ005 - ISLAND RESOURCES FOUNDATION, VI

IDENTIFICATION CODES FOR ORGANIZATIONS IN ALPHABETICAL ORDER BY ORGANIZATION NAME

Foreign Organizations

| ORGANI- |
|---------|
| ZATION |
| CODE |

- MEX01 AQUA MEX, SA, MEXICO
- CAX15 ARCTIC INSTITUTE OF NORTH AMERICA, CANADA
- CAX40 ATMOSPHERIC ENVIRONMENT SERVICE, CANADA
- CAX34 BAYFIELD LABORATORY FOR MARINE SCIENCE & SURVEYS, CANADA
- CAXO9 BRITISH COLUMBIA MINISTRY OF ENVIRONMENT AND PARKS, CANADA
- CAX12 CANADA CENTER FOR INLAND WATERS, CANADA
- CAX26 CANADIAN DEPARTMENT OF NATIONAL HEALTH & WELFARE, CANADA
- CAX16 CANADIAN ENVIRONMENTAL LAW RESEARCH FOUNDATION, CANADA
- CAX24 CANADIAN HYDROGRAPHIC SERVICE, CANADA
- BRX01 COMPANHIA AUXIL-EMPRESAS ELETRICAS BRASILEIRAS
- ENXO6 CONSTRUCTION INDUSTRY RESEARCH & INFOR ASSOCIATION, ENGLAND
- CAXO3 DEPARTMENT OF ENERGY, MINES AND RESOURCES, CANADA
- CAXO5 DEPARTMENT OF THE ENVIRONMENT--CANADA
- CAXO2 ECOSYSTEM SCIENCES AND EVALUATION DIRECTORATE, CANADA
- CAX46 ENERGY, MINES & RESOURCES, SURVEYS, MAPPING & REMOTE SENSING, CA
- CAX37 ENVIRONMENT CANADA, CANADA
- CAX41 ENVIRONMENTAL CONSERVATION SERVICE, CANADA
- CAX42 ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION SERVICE, CANADA
- GEXO2 FEDERAL INSTITUTE OF HYDROLOGY, GERMANY
- FRX02 FRANCE DEPT OF COUNTRY PLANNING, HOUSING AND TRANSPORTATION, FR

- ENXO2 FRESHWATER BIOLOGICAL ASSOCIATION, ENGLAND
- JAXO3 GIFU UNIVERSITY, DEPT OF CIVIL ENGINEERING, JAPAN
- CAX49 GORE & STORRIE LIMITED, CANADA
- CAX28 GREAT LAKES FISHERIES RESEARCH BRANCH, CANADA
- CAX32 GREAT LAKES FISHERY COMMISSION, CANADA
- CAX27 GREAT LAKES INSTITUTE, CANADA
- SCX01 HERIOT-WATT UNIVERSITY, SCOTLAND
- LOXO1 IMPERIAL COLLEGE OF SCIENCE & TECHNOLOGY, LONDON
- CAXO4 INLAND WATERS/DIRECTORATE, ENVIRONMENT CANADA, CANADA
- CAXO1 INLAND WATERS/DIRECTORATE, WATER RESOURCES BRANCH, CANADA
- CAX19 INST NATIONAL DE LA RECHERCHE SCI-EAU. CANADA
- CAX48 INSTRUMENTS GAMMA-PHI, CANADA
- MOXO2 INT COMM FOR THE SCI EXPLOR OF MED SEA, MONTE CARLO
- SWX01 INTER PEACE, ECONOMY, AND ECOLOGY, SWEDEN
- INXO2 INTERNAT'L COMM ON IRRIGATION & DRAINAGE (ICID), INDIA
- FRXO1 INTERNATIONAL COUNCIL OF SCIENTIFIC UNIONS, (PARIS) FRANCE
- ENXO4 INTERNATIONAL GLACIOLOGICAL SOCIETY, ENGLAND
- MOXO1 INTERNATIONAL HYDROGRAPHIC BUREAU, MONACO
- CHXO1 INTERNATIONAL INFORMATION SERVICE LTD, (HONG KONG) CHINA
- CAX39 INTERNATIONAL JOINT COMMISSION, CANADA
- ISXO2 ISRAEL MINISTRY OF AGRICULTURE, ISRAEL
- ISXO3 ISRAEL OCEANOGRAPHIC AND LIMNOLOGICAL RESOURCES, ISRAEL
- JAX01 JAPAN OCEANOGRAPHIC DATA CENTER, JAPAN

- CAX23 LAKEHEAD UNIVERSITY DEPARTMENT OF BIOLOGY, CANADA
- SAXO1 MARIANAS VISITORS BUREAU, SAIPAN, C.M.
- ENXO3 MARINE BIOLOGICAL ASSOCIATION OF THE UNITED KINGDOM. ENGLAND
- CAX25 MARINE ENVIRONMENTAL DATA SERVICE. CANADA
- CAX45 MCGILL UNIVERSITY, CANADA
- CAX47 MCGILL UNIVERSITY-SUBARCTIC RESEARCH STATION, QUEBEC
- CAX33 NATIONAL HYDROLOGY RESEARCH INSTITUTE, CANADA
- INXO1 NATIONAL INSTITUTE OF HYDROLOGY (ROORKEE, INDIA)
- JAX02 NATIONAL INSTITUTE OF POLAR RESEARCH, JAPAN
- ENXO7 NATIONAL SOCIETY FOR CLEAN AIR, ENGLAND
- CAX31 NATIONAL WATER QUALITY LABORATORY, CANADA
- CAX30 NATIONAL WATER RESEARCH INSTITUTE, CANADA
- NIXO1 NIGERIAN WATER DATA BANK, NIGERIA
- ENX10 NORTH WEST CIVIC TRUST, ENGLAND
- CAX44 NORTHWEST ATLANTIC FISHERIES ORGANIZATION, CANADA
- CAX38 ONTARIO MINISTRY OF ENERGY, CANADA
- CAX35 ONTARIO MINISTRY OF HEALTH, CANADA
- CAX13 ONTARIO MINISTRY OF NATURAL RESOURCES, CANADA
- CAX11 ONTARIO MINISTRY OF THE ENVIRONMENT, CANADA
- CAX36 ONTARIO WASTE MANAGEMENT CORPORATION, CANADA
- CAX18 QUEBEC MINISTRY OF ENERGY & RESOURCES, CANADA
- CAX17 QUEBEC MINISTRY OF THE ENVIRONMENT, CANADA
- CAX43 RIVER ROAD ENVIRONMENTAL TECHNOLOGY CENTRE, CANADA

ORGANIZATION NAME

NEXO3 - ROYAL TROPICAL INSTITUTE, NETHERLANDS

ENXO9 - SOCIAL AUDIT LTD, ENGLAND

ENXO1 - SOCIETY FOR UNDERWATER TECHNOLOGY (SUT), ENGLAND

SFX01 - SOUTH AFRICAN WATER INFORMATION CENTRE (PRETORIA)

CAXO7 - U.S. DEPARTMENT OF ENERGY, MINES & RESOURCES, CANADA

CAXO8 - U.S. DEPARTMENT OF FISHERIES AND OCEANS. CANADA

BAX02 - UNITED NATIONS-FOOD & AGRICULTURE OREG, THAILAND

ENX14 - UNIVERSITY OF CAMBRIDGE, ENGLAND

CAX14 - UNIVERSITY OF SASKATCHEWAN, CANADA

CAX22 - UNIVERSITY OF TORONTO, CANADA

CAX21 - UNIVERSITY OF WATERLOO, CANADA

CAX20 - UNIVERSITY OF WESTERN ONTARIO MAP LIBRARY, CANADA

CAX29 - WASTEWATER TECHNOLOGY CENTRE, CANADA

CHX02 - WATER RESOURCES PLANNING COMMISSION, CHINA

ENX11 - WATER SERVICES ASSOCIATION, ENGLAND

Federal Organizations

USARS - AGRICULTURAL RESEARCH SERVICE-USDA

USAF - AIR FORCE

USAHS - ARMY HEALTH SERVICES COMMAND

USMA - ARMY MILITARY ACADEMY, SCIENCE RESEARCH LABORATORY

USBPA - BONNEVILLE POWER ADMINSTRATION

USBIA - BUREAU OF INDIAN AFFAIRS

USBLM - BUREAU OF LAND MANAGEMENT

ORGANIZATION NAME

USBM - BUREAU OF MINES

USBR - BUREAU OF RECLAMATION

USCE - CORPS OF ENGINEERS

USCEQ - COUNCIL ON ENVIRONMENTAL QUALITY

USHHS - DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH AND HUMAN SERVICES

USHUD - DEPARTMENT OF HOUSING AND URBAN DEVELOPMENT

USERL - ENVIRONMENTAL RESEARCH LABORATORIES

USEDS - ENVIRONMENTAL SATELLITE, DATA AND INFORMATION SERVICE

USFEM - FEDERAL EMERGENCY MANAGEMENT AGENCY

USFEC - FEDERAL ENERGY REGULATORY COMMISSION

USFHA - FEDERAL HIGHWAY ADMINISTRATION

USFWS - FISH AND WILDLIFE SERVICE

USFS - FOREST SERVICE

USGPO - GOVERNMENT PRINTING OFFICE

USIBW - INTERNATIONAL BOUNDARY AND WATER COMMISSION

USMC - MARINE CORPS

USNOS - NATIONAL OCEAN SERVICE

USNOA - NATIONAL OCEANIC AND ATMOSPHERIC ADMINISTRATION

USNPS - NATIONAL PARK SERVICE

USNTS - NATIONAL TECHNICAL INFORMATION SERVICE

USNWS - NATIONAL WEATHER SERVICE

USNFE - NAVAL FACILITIES ENGINEERING COMMAND

USN - NAVY DEPARTMENT

ORGANIZATION NAME

USNRC - NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION

USOSM - OFFICE OF SURFACE MINING RECLAMATION & ENFORCEMENT

USPCC - PANAMA CANAL COMMISSION

USRDC - RENO FEDERAL DISTRICT COURT (NV)

USSCS - SOIL CONSERVATION SERVICE

USSPA - SOUTHEASTERN POWER ADMINISTRATION

USSWP - SOUTHWESTERN POWER ADMINISTRATION

USTVA - TENNESSEE VALLEY AUTHORITY

USDOC - U.S. DEPARTMENT OF COMMERCE

USDOD - U.S. DEPARTMENT OF DEFENSE

USDOE - U.S. DEPARTMENT OF ENERGY

USDOS - U.S. DEPARTMENT OF STATE

USDOI - U.S. DEPARTMENT OF THE INTERIOR

USDOT - U.S. DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION

USEPA - U.S. ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION AGENCY

USGS - U.S. GEOLOGICAL SURVEY

Organizations with National or Multistate Jurisdiction

ASCE - AMERICAN SOCIETY OF CIVIL ENGINEERS

AWRA - AMERICAN WATER RESOURCES ASSOCIATION

AYRES - AYRES ASSOCIATES, INC.

BCC - BOISE CASCADE TIMBER COMPANY

BEC - BOYLE ENGINEERING CORPORATION

CHMH - CH2M/HILL

ORGANIZATION NAME

DMI - DAMES & MOORE, INC

DRBC - DELAWARE RIVER BASIN COMMISSION

DRTBC - DELAWARE RIVER JOINT TOLL BRIDGE COMMISSION

DDI - DEWBERRY AND DAVIS, INC.

ESI - EBASCO SERVICES, INC

EPRI - ELECTRIC POWER RESEARCH INSTITUTE

ERTI - ENSR CONSULTING AND ENGINEERING

GRI - GEORESEARCH, INC.

GLBC - GREAT LAKES BASIN COMMISSION

HEAI - HITTMAN EBASCO ASSOCIATES, INC.

IECI - INTERNATIONAL ENGINEERING CO. INC.

ICPRB - INTERSTATE COMMISSION ON THE POTOMAC RIVER BASIN

IEC - INTERSTATE ELECTRONICS CORPORATION

JWPA - J. W. PATTERSON & ASSOCIATES, INC.

LAP - LANDIS AERIAL PHOTO

LAS - LANDIS AERIAL SURVEYS

LEI - LAW ENVIRONMENTAL, INC.

MKEI - MK ENVIRONMENTAL SERVICES

NID - NEVADA IRRIGATION DISTRICT, NEVADA-CALIFORNIA

NEWPC - NEW ENGLAND INTERSTATE WATER POLLUTION CONTROL COMMISSION

NERBC - NEW ENGLAND RIVER BASIN COMMISSION

ORBC - OHIO RIVER BASIN COMMISSION

ORSCO - OHIO RIVER VALLEY WATER SANITATION COMMISSION

ORGANIZATION NAME

PELA - P.E. LAMOREAUX AND ASSOCIATES

PNRBC - PACIFIC NORTHWEST RIVER BASINS COMMISSION

CTMI - PARSONS MAIN, INC.

PTI - PTI ENVIRONMENTAL SERVICES, WA

RMCI - R&M CONSULTANTS, INC

REM - RADIAN ENVIRONMENTAL MANAGMENT

SSPAI - S. S. PAPADOPULOS & ASSOCIATES INC.

SJGSC - S.J. GROVES & SONS COMPANY

SHELL - SHELL OIL COMPANY

SRBC - SUSQUEHANNA RIVER BASIN COMMISSION

TEEI - TENECH ENVIRONMENTAL ENGINEERS, INC

UCRBC - UPPER COLORADO RIVER BASIN COMMISSION

Non-Federal Organizations with State or Local Jurisdiction

ALABAMA

ALOO9 - ALABAMA CONSERVANCY, AL

ALO16 - ALABAMA DEPARTMENT OF CONSERVATION & NATURAL RESOURCES, AL

ALO13 - ALABAMA DEPARTMENT OF ECONOMICS & COMMUNITY AFFAIRS, AL

ALOO7 - ALABAMA DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC HEALTH, AL

ALOO2 - ALABAMA DEPT OF ENVIRONMENTAL MANAGEMENT, AL

ALOO1 - ALABAMA GEOLOGICAL SURVEY, AL

ALO17 - ALABAMA SOIL AND WATER CONSERVATION COMMISSION, AL

ALOO6 - ALABAMA STATE HIGHWAY DEPARTMENT, AL

CODE

ORGANIZATION NAME

- ALO20 ALABAMA SURFACE MINING COMMISSION, AL
- ALOO4 ATLANTIC AERIAL SURVEYS, INC, AL
- ALOO3 AUBURN UNIVERSITY, WATER RESOURCES RESEARCH INSTITUTE, AL
- AL012 B.A.S.S., INC, AL
- ALO28 BHATE ENGINEERING CORPORATION, AL
- ALO23 CITY OF BIRMINGHAM, AL
- ALO22 CITY OF HUNTSVILLE, AL
- ALO24 CITY OF LINDEN, AL
- ALO25 CITY OF MONTGOMERY, AL
- ALO21 CITY OF TUSCALOOSA, AL
- ALO14 DAUPHIN ISLAND MARINE REPOSITORY, AL
- ALO29 FAIRCHILD NATIONAL, INC., AL
- AL018 JEFFERSON COUNTY COMMISSION, AL
- ALO15 NATIONAL SPELEOLOGICAL SOCIETY, INC. AL
- ALO30 OGDEN ENVIRONMENTAL & ENERGY SERVICES COMPANY, AL
- ALOO8 SOUTHERN COMPANY SERVICES, INC, HYDRO PROJECTS DEPT, AL
- AL010 SOUTHERN RESEARCH INSTITUTE, AL
- ALO31 UNIVERSITIES SPACE RESEARCH ASSOCIATION (USRA), AL
- ALO26 UNIVERSITY OF ALABAMA-HUNTSVILLE, AL

ALASKA

- AKO33 AEIDC/UNIVERSITY OF ALASKA, AK
- AKOO7 AEROMAP, U.S., AK
- AKO34 ALASKA AERIAL NATIVE HEALTH SERVICES, AK

- AKO20 ALASKA COOPERATIVE FISHERY RESEARCH UNIT. AK
- AKOO2 ALASKA DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL CONSERVATION, AK
- AKOO4 ALASKA DEPARTMENT OF NATURAL RESOURCES, AK
- AKOO1 ALASKA DEPARTMENT OF TRANS & PUBLIC FACILITIES, AK
- AKOO8 ALASKA DEPT OF FISH & GAME, HABITAT & REST DIV, REGION III, AK
- AKO21 ALASKA GEOLOGICAL SOCIETY, AK
- AK013 ALASKA LEGISLATIVE AFFAIRS AGENCY, AK
- AKO27 ANCHORAGE DEPARTMENT OF ECONOMIC DEVELOPMENT AND PLANNING, AK
- AKO26 ANCHORAGE DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH AND HUMAN SERVICES, AK
- AKO31 ANCHORAGE DEPARTMENT OF SOLID WASTE SERVICE, AK
- AKO28 ANCHORAGE WATER AND WASTEWATER UTILITY, AK
- AKO23 CITY AND BOROUGH OF JUNEAU, AK
- AK030 CITY AND BOROUGH OF SITKA, AK
- AK032 CITY OF WASILLA, AK
- AK015 DEPARTMENT OF NATURAL RESO, DIV OF TECHNICAL SERVICES, AK
- AKO10 DIVISION OF LAND & WATER MANAGEMENT, DNR, AK
- AKO35 ENVIRONMENTAL INFORMATION AND DATA CENTER, AK
- AKO24 FAIRBANKS NORTH STAR BOROUGH, AK
- AKO22 KENAI PENINSULA BOROUGH, AK
- AKO29 MATANUSKA SUSITNA BOROUGH, AK
- AKO36 STATE OF ALASKA, DEPT OF COMMUNITY & REGIONAL AFFAIRS, AK
- AKO17 UNIVERSITY OF ALASKA, INSTITUTE OF MARINE SCIENCE, AK
- AKO16 UNIVERSITY OF ALASKA, INSTITUTE OF WATER RESOURCES, AK

ORGANIZATION NAME

AKO12 - WALKER-ALASKA AERIAL SURVEYS, INC. AK

ARIZONA

AZ033 - AERIAL MAPPING COMPANY, INC, AZ

AZ078 - AGRICULTURAL-BUSINESS COUNCIL OF ARIZONA, AZ

AZ098 - ANDREWS ATHERTON, INC., AZ

AZO51 - APACHE - SITGREAVES NATIONAL FOREST-USDA, AZ

AZO41 - APACHE NATURAL RESOURCE CONSERVATION DISTRICT, AZ

AZO81 - ARIZONA COOPERATIVE FISH AND WILDLIFE RES UNIT, AZ

AZOO7 - ARIZONA DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH, AZ

AZ017 - ARIZONA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION, AZ

AZ014 - ARIZONA DEPARTMENT OF WATER RESOURCES, AZ

AZ110 - ARIZONA DEPT OF ENVIRONMENTAL QUALITY, AZ

AZ037 - ARIZONA DIVISION OF EMERGENCY SERVICES, AZ

AZ003 - ARIZONA GAME AND FISH DEPARTMENT, AZ

AZ100 - ARIZONA GEOLOGICAL SURVEY, AZ

AZ089 - ARIZONA MUNICIPAL WATER USERS ASSOCIATION, AZ

AZ009 - ARIZONA RESOURCES INFORMATION SYSTEM, AZ

AZO28 - ARIZONA STATE DEPARTMENT OF TRANS PHOTOGRAMMETRY & MAPPING, AZ

AZ052 - ARIZONA STATE LAND DEPARTMENT, AZ

AZ038 - ARIZONA STATE PARKS, AZ

AZO21 - ARIZONA STATE UNIVERSITY, AZ

AZ090 - ARIZONA STATE, DEPARTMENT OF WATER RES, ADJUDICATIONS DIV, AZ

AZO75 - ARIZONA WILDLIFE FEDERATION, AZ

- AZO42 BIG SANDY NATURAL RESOURCE CONSERVATION DISTRICT, AZ
- AZ040 CENTRAL ARIZONA ASSOCIATION OF GOVERNMENTS, AZ
- AZ035 CENTRAL ARIZONA PROJECT ASSOCIATION, AZ
- AZ039 CENTRAL ARIZONA WATER CONSERVATION DISTRICT, AZ
- AZ062 CITY OF PHOENIX ENGINEERING DEPARTMENT, AZ
- AZO61 CITY OF PHOENIX WATER & WASTEWATER DEPARTMENT, AZ
- AZ111 CITY OF TEMPE, AZ
- AZ013 CITY OF TUCSON, AZ
- AZO50 COCONINO NATIONAL FOREST-USDA, AZ
- AZ025 COLOR AERIAL PHOTOGRAPHY, AZ
- AZ108 COOPER AERIAL OF PHOENIX, AZ
- AZ010 COOPER AERIAL SURVEY COMPANY, AZ
- AZO49 CORONADO NATIONAL FOREST-USDA, AZ
- AZ059 EAST MARICOPA NATURAL RESOURCE CONSERVATION DISTRICT, AZ
- AZ105 EMIL'S STUDIO, AZ
- AZ032 EXPLORATION PHOTOGRAPHY, AZ
- AZ091 GERCZYNSKI PHOTOGRAPHS, AZ
- AZ058 GILA BEND NATURAL RESOURCE CONSERVATION DISTRICT, AZ
- AZ085 GILA VALLEY IRRIGATION DISTRICT, AZ
- AZ005 GILA WATER COMMISSIONER, AZ
- AZ096 HERBERT E. SKIBITZKE, P.E., AZ
- AZ094 HORIZONS WEST, AZ
- AZ023 INTERNATIONAL PHOTOGRAPHIC ASSOCIATES, INC, AZ

- AZO20 KENNY AERIAL MAPPING, INC. AZ
- AZO24 KOPPES PHOTOGRAPHY, INC. AZ
- AZ106 LEWIS AERIAL, INC, AZ
- AZO31 MANLEY-PRIM PHOTOGRAPHY, INC., AZ
- AZO57 MARICOPA ASSOCIATION OF GOVERNMENTS, AZ
- AZO56 MARICOPA COUNTY FLOOD CONTROL DISTRICT, AZ
- AZOO4 MARICOPA WATER DISTRICT, AZ
- AZ104 MARKOW AERIAL PHOTOGRAPHY SOUTHWEST, AZ
- AZ015 MARS ASSOCIATES, INC, AZ
- AZO26 MCLAIN HARBERS, CO, INC, AZ
- AZO48 NATIONAL WEATHER SERVICE STATE OF ARIZONA, AZ
- AZO55 NAVAJO COUNTY NATURAL RESOURCE CONSERVATION DISTRICT, AZ
- AZO54 NORTHERN ARIZONA COUNCIL OF GOVERNMENTS, AZ
- AZO63 NORTHERN ARIZONA UNIVERSITY, AZ
- AZ012 P&D TECHNOLOGY, AZ
- AZ101 PEARCE PHOTOGRAPHY, AZ
- AZ103 PHOTAIR AERIAL PHOTOGRAPHY, AZ
- AZ109 PICTORIAL SCIENCES OF ARIZONA, INC., AZ
- AZ071 PIMA ASSOCIATION OF GOVERNMENTS, AZ
- AZ084 PIMA COUNTY BOARD OF SUPERVISORS, AZ
- AZO70 PIMA COUNTY FLOOD CONTROL DISTRICT, AZ
- AZ069 PIMA COUNTY INDUSTRIAL WASTEWATER CONTROL, AZ
- AZ107 RICHARD WESTON PHOTOGRAPHY, AZ

CODE ORGANIZATION NAME

AZO72 - RILLITO CONSULTING GROUP, AZ

AZ002 - ROOSEVELT IRRIGATION DISTRICT, AZ

AZ102 - ROYAL AIR FOTO, AZ

AZO95 - RUPP AERIAL PHOTOGRAPHY, INC. AZ

AZO11 - SALT RIVER PROJECT, AZ

AZ006 - SALT RIVER VALLEY WATER USERS ASSOC, AZ

AZ086 - SAN CARLOS IRRIGATION & DRAINAGE DISTRICT, AZ

AZ087 - SHOW LOW IRRIGATION COMPANY, AZ

AZO22 - SKYVIEW PHOTOGRAPHY, AZ

AZ068 - SOUTHEASTERN ARIZONA GOVERNMENTS ORGANIZATION, AZ

AZO73 - SOUTHERN ARIZONA WATER RESOURCES ASSOCIATION, AZ

AZ093 - SOUTHWEST AERIAL PHOTOGRAPHY, AZ

AZO46 - TONTO NATIONAL FOREST-USDA, AZ

AZ044 - U.S. WATER CONSERVATION LABORATORY, AZ

AZ029 - UNITED SURVEYS OF ARIZONA, AZ

AZOO1 - WATER RESOURCES RESEARCH CENTER, UNIVERSITY OF ARIZONA, AZ

AZO27 - WEHRMAN PHOTOGRAPHY, AZ

AZ097 - WELLS PHOTOGRAPHY, AZ

AZO67 - WELLTON - MOHAWK VALLEY NATURAL RESOURCE CONS. DIST, AZ

AZO66 - WESTERN ARIZONA COUNCIL OF GOVERNMENTS, AZ

AZO65 - WICKENBURG NATURAL RESOURCE CONSERVATION DISTRICT, AZ

AZO79 - YUMA AGRICULTURAL CENTER, AZ

ARKANSAS

AROO9 - AIR MAPS, INC, AR

ORGANIZATION NAME

- AROO1 ARKANSAS DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH, DIVISION OF ENGINEERING, AR
- ARO24 ARKANSAS DEPARTMENT OF PARKS & TOURISM, AR
- AROO3 ARKANSAS DEPARTMENT-POLLUTION CONTROL AND ECOLOGY, AR
- ARO11 ARKANSAS FISHERIES DIVISION, AR
- AROO2 ARKANSAS GAME AND FISH COMMISSION, AR
- AROO4 ARKANSAS GEOLOGICAL COMMISSION, AR
- AROO5 ARKANSAS HIGHWAY DEPARTMENT, AR
- ARO12 ARKANSAS LEGISLATIVE COUNCIL, AR
- ARO17 ARKANSAS NATURAL AND SCENIC RIVER COMMISSION, AR
- AROO7 ARKANSAS POWER AND LIGHT, AR
- AROO8 ARKANSAS SOIL & WATER CONSERVATION COMMISSION, AR
- ARO23 ARKANSAS STATE HIGHWAY & TRANSPORTATION DEPARTMENT, AR
- ARO13 ARKANSAS WATER CODE STUDY COMMISSION, AR
- ARO15 MOUNTAIN VALLEY WATER, AR
- ARO16 OUACHITA RIVER VALLEY ASSOCIATION, AR
- AROO6 UNIVERSITY OF ARKANSAS, WATER RESOURCES RESEARCH CENTER, AR

CALIFORNIA

- CA360 ACE AERIAL PHOTO, CA
- CA468 ADDOR PHOTOGRAPHY, CA
- CA169 AERIAL DATA SYSTEMS, CA
- CA303 AERIAL EYE, INC, CA
- CA173 AERIAL FOTOBANK, CA
- CA481 AERIAL IMAGES, CA

ORGANIZATION NAME

CA014 - AERIAL MAP INDUSTRIES, CA

CA461 - AERIAL PHOTOMAPPING SERVICES, CA

CA259 - AERIAL PHOTOMETRICS, INC, CA

CA501 - AERO ECO, INC, CA

CA190 - AERO PHOTOGRAPHERS, INC, CA

CA198 - AERO TECH SURVEYS, CA

CA302 - AERO-CARTOGRAPHICS

CA194 - AERO-GEODETIC CORPORATION, CA

CA199 - AIR DATA SYSTEMS, CA

CA260 - AIR FLIGHT SERVICE, CA

CA142 - AIR PHOTO COMPANY, INC, CA

CA449 - AIR SEA AND LAND PRODUCTIONS, CA

CA265 - AIR VIEWS, CA

CA191 - AIRBORNE SYSTEMS, INC, CA

CA447 - AIRPHOTO BY DAVID SIEVERT, CA

CA097 - ALAMEDA COUNTY DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL HEALTH, CA

CA047 - ALAMEDA COUNTY FLOOD CONTROL & WATER CONSERVATION DIST, CA

CA006 - ALAMEDA COUNTY WATER DISTRICT, CA

CA109 - ALAMEDA COUNTY, OFFICE OF EDUCATION, CA

CA157 - ALPAUGH IRRIGATION DISTRICT, CA

CA128 - AMERICAN AERIAL SURVEYS INC-NORTHERN CALIF, CA

CA136 - AMERICAN AERIAL SURVEYS INC-SOUTHERN CALIF, CA

CA306 - ANDERSON PHOTOGRAPHY. CA

- CA377 ANTELOPE VLY-E KERN WATER AGENCY, CA
- CA317 ANTHON'S INC. COMMERICAL PHOTOGRAPHY, CA
- CA356 AQUA RESOURCES, INC, CA
- CA281 AQUA TERRA CONSULTANTS, CA
- CA336 AQUATIC RESEARCH INSTITUTE, CA
- CA467 ARTISTIC PHOTOGRAPHY, INC, CA
- CA179 ARVIN-EDISON WATER STORAGE DISTRICT. CA
- CA355 BAY AREA AIR QUALITY MANAGEMENT DISTRICT, CA
- CA513 BCI GEONETICS, INC, CA
- CA310 BECHTEL CORPORATION, CA
- CA351 BENCHMARK PHOTOGRAPHY, CA
- CA236 BIG BASIN WATER COMPANY, INC, CA
- CA219 BIG BEAR MUNICIPAL WATER DISTRICT, CA
- CA084 BODEGA BAY, MARINE LABORATORY, UNIVERSITY OF CA (DAVIS) CA
- CA275 BOOKMAN-EDMONSTON ENGINEERING, INC, CA
- CA143 BREWSTER PACIFIC CORPORATION, CA
- CA165 BROWN AND CALDWELL CONSULTANTS, CA
- CA036 BUENA VISTA WATER STORAGE DISTRICT, CA
- CA261 C G REPROGRAPHICS, CA
- CA115 CA WATER QUALITY CONTROL BOARD, CENTRAL VALLEY, CA
- CA223 CABRILLO SAND AND GRAVEL, CA
- CA345 CAL AERIAL SURVEYS, CA
- CA193 CAL AERO PHOTO, CA

- CA249 CALAVERAS PUBLIC UTILITY DISTRICT, CA
- CA300 CALIFORNIA COASTAL COMMISSION, CA
- CA282 CALIFORNIA COLORADO RIVER BOARD, CA
- CA003 CALIFORNIA DEPARTMENT OF FISH AND GAME, CA
- CA111 CALIFORNIA DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH SERVICES, CA
- CA225 CALIFORNIA DEPARTMENT OF PARKS AND RECREATION, CA
- CA001 CALIFORNIA DEPARTMENT OF WATER RESOURCES, CA
- CA004 CALIFORNIA DEPARTMENT TRANS, DIV-HIGHWAYS, PHOTOGRAM BR, CA
- CA073 CALIFORNIA INSTITUTE OF TECHNOLOGY, CA
- CA460 CALIFORNIA OFFICE OF EMERGENCY SERVICES, CA
- CA076 CALIFORNIA STATE COLLEGE AT FULLERTON, CA
- CA462 CALIFORNIA STATE LIBRARY SPECIAL COLLECTIONS, CA
- CA075 CALIFORNIA STATE UNIVERSITY AT LONG BEACH, CA
- CA185 CALIFORNIA STATE UNIVERSITY AT NORTHRIDGE, CA
- CA354 CALIFORNIA UNIVERSITY AT BERKELEY-AGRIC ECON LIB, CA
- CA063 CALIFORNIA UNIVERSITY-DAVIS, INSTITUTE OF ECOLOGY, CA
- CA232 CALIFORNIA UNIVERSITY-IRVINE, WATER RESO LAB, CA
- CA164 CALIFORNIA WATER LABORATORIES, CA
- CA283 CALIFORNIA WATER QUALITY CONTROL BOARD REGION 6. CA
- CA337 CALIFORNIA WATER RESOURCES AGENCY, CA
- CA284 CALIFORNIA WATER RESOURCES ASSOCIATION, CA
- CA285 CALIFORNIA WATER RESOURCES CENTER, CA
- CA009 CALIFORNIA WATER RESOURCES CONTROL BOARD, CA

CODE

- CA241 CALIFORNIA WATER SERVICE COMPANY, CA
- CA235 CALIFORNIA-AMERICAN WATER COMPANY, CA
- CA229 CALISTOGA CITY WATER DEPARTMENT, CA
- CA319 CALPINE CORPORATION, CA
- CA419 CARPINTERA COUNTY WATER DISTRICT, CA
- CA110 CARTWRIGHT AERIAL SURVEYS, INC, CA
- CA398 CASITAS MUNICIPAL WATER DISTRICT, CA
- CAO24 CENTRAL CALIFORNIA IRRIGATION DISTRICT, CA
- CA114 CENTRAL COAST REG, CA REG WATER QUAL CONT BRD, CA
- CA477 CHAPMAN PHOTO, CA
- CA488 CHRISTENSEN ASSOCIATES, INC, CA
- CAO35 CITY OF BAKERSFIELD DEPARTMENT OF WATER, CA
- CA470 CITY OF CERES, CA
- CA251 CITY OF DOS PALOS, CA
- CA216 CITY OF ESCONDIDO WATER & SEWER MAINTENANCE, CA
- CAO53 CITY OF ESCONDIDO, CA
- CA318 CITY OF GLENDALE ENGINEERS OFFICE, CA
- CA147 CITY OF LONG BEACH ENGINEER, CA
- CAO86 CITY OF LONG BEACH HEALTH DEPARTMENT, CA
- CA471 CITY OF LOS ALAMITOS PLANNING DEPT, CA
- CA301 CITY OF LOS ANGELES, SURVEY DIVISION, CA
- CA417 CITY OF MERCED, CA
- CA412 CITY OF MONDESTO, DEPT OF PUBLIC WORKS & TRANSPORTATION, CA

- CA472 CITY OF MONTEREY PARK PLANNING DEPT, CA
- CA434 CITY OF NEWPORT BEACH UTILITIES DEPARTMENT, CA
- CA213 CITY OF OCEANSIDE WATER & SEWER DEPARTMENT, CA
- CA426 CITY OF OCEANSIDE, ENGINEERING DEPARTMENT, CA
- CA479 CITY OF PALM DESERT PLANNING DEPARTMENT, CA
- CA469 CITY OF SAN BUENAVENTURAL PLANNING DEPT. CA
- CA208 CITY OF SAN DIEGO WATER UTILITIES DEPARTMENT, CA
- CA391 CITY OF SAN DIEGO, CA
- CA394 CITY OF SANTA BARBARA DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS, CA
- CA237 CITY OF SANTA CRUZ, CA
- CA227 CITY OF ST HELENA, CA
- CA420 CITY OF THOUSAND OAKS, CA
- CA372 CLAREMONT COLLEGES, CA
- CA015 COACHELLA VALLEY WATER DISTRICT, CA
- CA244 COASTSIDE COUNTY WATER DISTRICT, CA
- CA525 COLOR AND LIGHT, CA
- CA373 COLORADO RIVER ASSOCIATION, CA
- CA117 COLORADO RIVER BASIN REGION, CA REG WTR QUAL CONT BRD, CA
- CA520 COLORADO RIVER BOARD OF CALIFORNIA, CA
- CA475 CONTINENTAL AERIAL PHOTOS, INC, CA
- CA383 CONTRA COSTA COUNTY FC & WCD, CA
- CA382 CONTRA COSTA COUNTY, CA
- CA131 CONTRA COSTA WATER DISTRICT, CA

- CA347 COUNCIL FOR PLANNING AND CONSERVATION, CA
- CA010 COUNTY OF LOS ANGELES, SURVEY DIVISION, CA
- CA135 COUNTY OF SAN DIEGO, DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION, CA
- CA269 COVELLO AND COVELLO PHOTOGRAPHY, CA
- CA286 CRAWFORD PHOTOGRAPHY, CA
- CA423 CRESTLINE-LAKE ARROWHEAD WATER, CA
- CA247 CUESTA LA HONDA GUILD, INC, CA
- CA325 CUSTOM AERO GRAPHICS, CA
- CA264 DEL CARLO STUDIOS, CA
- CA034 DELANO-EARLIMART IRRIGATION DISTRICT, CA
- CA311 DENRI PHOTOGRAPHY, CA
- CA405 DEPARTMENT OF BOATING AND WATERWAYS, CA
- CA414 DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION, DISTRICT 3, CA
- CAO54 DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION/FLOOD CONTROL, CA
- CA379 DEPARTMENT OF WATER RES NORTHERN DISTRICT, CA
- CA380 DEPARTMENT OF WATER RES SAN JOAQUIN DIST, CA
- CA464 DEPT OF CIVIL ENGINEERING (UNIV CA-DAVIS), CA
- CAO70 DEPT OF GEOLOGY, SAN DIEGO STATE UNIVERSITY, CA
- CA330 DESERT FISHES COUNCIL, CA
- CA052 DESERT WATER AGENCY, CA
- CA480 DEWEY WILLIAM B. PHOTOGRAPHY, CA
- CA080 DIABLO VALLEY COLLEGE, CA
- CA489 EAGLE AERIAL PHOTOGRAPHY, CA

CODE ORGANIZATION NAME

- CA343 EARTH SCIENCE ASSOCIATES, CA
- CA025 EAST BAY MUNICIPAL UTILITY DISTRICT, CA
- CA427 EAST BAY REGIONAL PARK DISTRICT, CA
- CA435 EAST VALLEY WATER DISTRICT, CA
- CA490 EBASCO ENVIRONMENTAL, CA
- CA451 ECOSCAN RESOURCE DATA, CA
- CA439 EL DORADO COUNTY WATER AGENCY, CA
- CA027 EL NIDO IRRIGATION DISTRICT, CA
- CA056 ELSINORE VALLEY MUNICIPAL WATER DISTRICT, CA
- CA298 ENSIGN AND BUCKLEY CONSULTING ENGINEERS, CA
- CA463 ENVIRONMENTAL DEFENSE FUND, CA
- CA349 FAHEY MICHAEL PHOTOGRAPHY, CA
- CA321 FARALLONES INSTITUTE, CA
- CA253 FERN VALLEY WATER DISTRICT, CA
- CA485 FITHIAN'S AERIAL PHOTOGRAPHY, CA
- CA292 FOREST SERVICE PACIFIC SOUTHWEST REGION, CA
- CA273 FOSTER AIR PHOTO, CA
- CA369 FOUNDATION FOR HEALTH SERVICES, CA
- CA161 FRESNO CITY WATER DIVISION, CA
- CA160 FRESNO COUNTY DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH, CA
- CA031 FRESNO IRRIGATION DISTRICT, CA
- CA328 FRIENDS OF THE RIVER, CA
- CA524 GALLERY GRAPHICS, CA

- CA512 GEOIMAGERY, CA
- CA384 GEORGETOWN DIVIDE PUBLIC UTILITY DISTRICT, CA
- CA487 GERAGHTY & MILLER, INC, CA
- CA256 GIBBS & HILL, INC, CA
- CA346 GLOBAL AERO, INC., CA
- CA409 GOLETA WATER DISTRICT, CA
- CA182 GRENSTED PHOTOGRAPHY, CA
- CA255 HARL PUGH & ASSOCIATES, CA
- CA145 HARMSWORTH ASSOCIATES, CA
- CA514 HAWK EYE AERIAL BALLON PHOTOGRAPHY, CA
- CA507 HAWKINS PRODUCTIONS, CA
- CA444 HELI-GRAPHICS DIV OF THE M. L. MCKENZIE COS., INC, CA
- CA526 HERRINGTON-OLSON PHOTOGRAPHY, INC, CA
- CA029 HETCH HETCHY WATER AND POWER, SAN FRANCISCO, CA
- CA233 HIRSCH AND COMPANY, CA
- CA196 HOGAN-SCHOCH & ASSOCIATES, INC, CA
- CA102 HOPKINS MARINE STATION LIBRARY, CA
- CA148 HORIZON SURVEYS, CA
- CA416 HUMBOLDT BAY MUNICIPAL WATER DISTRICT, CA
- CA098 HUMBOLDT COUNTY PUBLIC HEALTH DEPARTMENT, CA
- CA106 HUMBOLDT STATE UNIVERSITY, DEPARTMENT OF FISHERIES, CA
- CA108 HUMBOLDT STATE UNIVERSITY, DEPARTMENT OF OCEANOGRAPHY, CA
- CA141 HYDRO RESEARCH SCIENCE, CA

CODE ORGANIZATION NAME

CA504 - HYDROSOLUTIONS OF CALIFORNIA, CA

CA452 - HYMA PHOTOGRAPHY, CA

CA144 - I K CURTIS SERVICES, INC, CA

CA133 - IMPERIAL COUNTY ENVIRONMENTAL HEALTH SERVICES, CA

CA411 - IMPERIAL COUNTY, DEPARTMENT PUBLIC WORKS, CA

CA385 - IMPERIAL IRRIGATION DISTRICT, CA

CA389 - INDIAN WELLS VALLEY WATER DISTRICT, CA

CA341 - INTERNATIONAL ACADEMY AT SANTA BARBARA, CA

CA365 - INTERNATIONAL ASSOCIATION FOR PHYS SCI OF THE OCEAN, CA

CA494 - JAMES MONTGOMERY, CONSULTING ENGINEERS, INC, CA

CA293 - JBS ENGINEERING, CA

CA478 - JERAN AERO-GRAPHICS, CA

CA458 - JIM FASHINELL PHOTOGRAPHY, CA

CA295 - JOHNSON PHOTOGRAPHY, CA

CA473 - JONES AND STOKES ASSOCIATES, CA

CA032 - KAWEAH & ST JOHNS WATER ASSOCIATION, CA

CA203 - KERN COUNTY DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS, CA

CA517 - KERN COUNTY DEPT OF ENVIRONMENTAL HEALTH, CA

CA166 - KERN COUNTY WATER AGENCY, CA

CA500 - KHALIL E. ABU-SABA, CA

CA159 - KINGS COUNTY WATER DISTRICT, CA

CA030 - KINGS RIVER WATER ASSOCIATION, CA

CA371 - KINNETIC LABORATORIES, INC, CA

- CA181 KNUTSON AERIAL PHOTOGRAPHY, CA
- CA522 L.A. AERIAL, INC, CA
- CA062 LA CANADA IRRIGATION DISTRICT, CA
- CA386 LAKE COUNTY PLANNING DEPARTMENT. CA
- CA153 LAWRENCE BERKELEY LABORATORY, CA
- CA240 LOMPICO COUNTY WATER DISTRICT, CA
- CA214 LOS ALISOS WATER DISTRICT, CA
- CA344 LOS ANGELES CITY DEPARTMENT OF RECREATION & PARKS, CA
- CA005 LOS ANGELES COUNTY DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS, CA
- CA089 LOS ANGELES COUNTY DEPT OF HEALTH SERVICES, CA
- CAO51 LOS ANGELES DEPARTMENT OF WATER & POWER, CA
- CA511 LOS ANGELES PUBLIC LIBRARY, HISTORY DEPT, CA
- CA519 MADERA COUNTY ENVIRONMENTAL HEALTH, CA
- CA407 MADERA COUNTY FC & WCO AGENCY, CA
- CA028 MADERA IRRIGATION DISTRICT, CA
- CA287 MAGIJK PICTURE GRAPHIC COMPANY, CA
- CA455 MAGNUM LABS, CA
- CA415 MARIN COUNTY DEPARTMENT PUBLIC WORKS, CA
- CA044 MARIN MUNICIPAL WATER DISTRICT, CA
- CA250 MARIPOSA PUBLIC UTILITY DISTRICT, CA
- CA527 MCKINNEY PHOTOGRAPHY, CA
- CA137 MCLAREN ENVIRONMENTAL ENGINEERING, CA
- CA172 MENDOCINO COUNTY PUBLIC HEALTH DEPARTMENT, CA

ORGANIZATION NAME

CA162 - MERCED COUNTY DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH, CA

CA019 - MERCED IRRIGATION DISTRICT, CA

CA498 - MESA PHOTO, CA

CA271 - METIVIER PHOTOGRAPHY, CA

CA503 - METRO AERIAL, CA

CA043 - METROPOLITAN WATER DISTRICT OF SOUTHERN CALIFORNIA, CA

CA496 - MIKE NICHOLOS PHOTOGRAPHY, CA

CA324 - MILLER PHOTOGRAPHY, CA

CA465 - MISSION AERIAL PHOTOS, INC, CA

CA508 - MITCHELL PHOTOGRAPHIC, CA

CA497 - MITCHELL SPECIALIZED PHOTOGRAPHIC SERVICES, CA

CA454 - MODERNAGE PHOTO SERVICE, INC, CA

CA026 - MODESTO IRRIGATION DISTRICT, CA

CA410 - MODOC COUNTY DPW, CA

CA381 - MOJAVE WATER AGENCY, CA

CA050 - MONTAGUE WATER CONSERVATION DISTRICT, CA

CA041 - MONTECITO WATER DISTRICT, CA

CA224 - MONTEREY COUNTY DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS, CA

CA093 - MONTEREY COUNTY HEALTH DEPARTMENT, CA

CA039 - MONTEREY COUNTY WATER RESOURCES AGENCY, CA

CA023 - MOSQUITO IRRIGATION DISTRICT, CA

CA103 - MOSS LANDING MARINE LABORATORY, CA

CA228 - MT HERMON ASSOCIATION, CA

CODE ORGANIZATION NAME

- CA491 NAPA COUNTY CONSERVATION, DEVELOPMENT & PLANNING DEPT, CA
- CA408 NAPA COUNTY CONSERVATION-DEVELOPMENT AND GRAPHIC SECTION, CA
- CA087 NAPA COUNTY FLOOD CONTROL & WATER CONSERVATION DISTRICT, CA
- CA502 NATURAL RESOURCES CONSULTING ENGINEERS, CA
- CA476 NICK GLEIS PHOTOGRAPHY, CA
- CA506 NORTH BAY AERIAL PHOTOGRAPHY, CA
- CA242 NORTH COAST COUNTY WATER DISTRICT, CA
- CA112 NORTH COAST REGION, CA REGIONAL WATER QUAL CONT BRD, CA
- CA155 NORTH KERN WATER STORAGE DISTRICT, CA
- CA045 NORTH MARIN WATER DISTRICT, CA
- CA457 NORTON PEARL PHOTOGRAPHY, CA
- CA483 NOVALYNX CORPORATION, CA
- CA077 OCCIDENTAL COLLEGE, CA
- CA331 ONE FLIGHT UP, CA
- CA218 ORANGE COAST COLLEGE, CA
- CA376 ORANGE COUNTY ADMINISTRATIVE OFFICE, CA
- CA069 ORANGE COUNTY DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION, CA
- CA018 ORANGE COUNTY ENVIRONMENTAL MANAGEMENT AGENCY, CA
- CA059 ORANGE COUNTY HEALTH DEPARTMENT, CA
- CA375 ORANGE COUNTY SURVEYOR, CA
- CA387 ORANGE COUNTY WATER DISTRICT, CA
- CA022 OROVILLE-WYANDOTTE IRRIGATION DISTRICT, CA
- CA221 OTAY WATER DISTRICT, CA

CODE ORGANIZATION NAME

- CA012 PACIFIC AERIAL SURVEYS, CA
- CA277 PACIFIC AEROGRAPHICS. CA
- CA138 PACIFIC ENVIRONMENTAL LABORATORY, CA
- CA065 PACIFIC GAS & ELECTRIC COMPANY, CA
- CA149 PACIFIC WESTERN AERIAL SURVEYS, CA
- CA388 PARADISE IRRIGATION DISTRICT, CA
- CA486 PARSONS, BRINCKERHOFF, QUADE AND DOUGLAS, INC, CA
- CA323 PEREIRA PHOTOGRAPHY, CA
- CA268 PHILIP WILLIAMS & ASSOCIATES, CA
- CA466 PHOTO GEODETIC CORP, CA
- CA200 PICTORIAL CRAFTS, INC, CA
- CA296 PICTORIAL SCIENCES, INC. CA
- CA125 PLACER COUNTY, DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS, CA.
- CA209 POWAY MUNICIPAL WATER DISTRICT, CA
- CA126 RADMAN AERIAL SURVEYS, CA
- CA215 RAINBOW MUNICIPAL WATER DISTRICT, CA
- CA429 RANCHO CALIFORNIA WATER DEPARTMENT, CA
- CA352 REALTY AERIAL PHOTOGRAPHY, CA
- CA243 REDWOOD MUTUAL WATER COMPANY, CA
- CA425 REGIONAL WATER QUALITY-LAHONTAN REGION, CA
- CA197 RICHARD B DAVIS COMPANY, CA
- CA132 RIVERSIDE COUNTY DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL HEALTH, CA
- CA057 RIVERSIDE COUNTY FLOOD CONTROL & WATER CONSERVATION DIST, CA

- CA484 ROBERT BEIN, WILLIAM FROST & ASSOCIATES, INC., CA
- CA263 ROBERT J. LUNG & ASSOCIATES, INC, CA
- CA134 SACRAMENTO CNTY DEPT-PUB WKS, WATER RESO DIV, CA
- CA007 SACRAMENTO DEPT OF PUBLIC WORKS, WATER RESOURCES DIVISION, CA
- CA188 SACRAMENTO MUNICIPAL UTILITY DISTRICT, CA
- CA422 SACRAMENTO REGIONAL COUNTY SANITATION DISTRICT, CA
- CAO55 SAN ANTONIO WATER COMPANY, CA
- CA171 SAN BENITO COUNTY WATER DISTRICT, CA
- CA390 SAN BERNARDINO VALLEY MUNICIPAL WATER DISTRICT, CA
- CA017 SAN DIEGO COUNTY DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS. CA
- CA392 SAN DIEGO COUNTY DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS, CA
- CA088 SAN DIEGO COUNTY HEALTH DEPARTMENT, CA
- CA430 SAN DIEGO COUNTY PLAN & LAND USE, CA
- CA436 SAN DIEGO COUNTY WATER AUTHORITY, CA
- CA119 SAN DIEGO REGION, CA REGIONAL WTR CONT BRD, CA
- CA096 SAN FRANCISCO CITY/COUNTY BUR-ENVIRONMENTAL HEALTH SERV, CA
- CA085 SAN FRANCISCO PORT AUTHORITY, CA
- CA226 SAN FRANCISCO WATER DISTRICT, CA
- CAO68 SAN GABRIEL ELECTRIC COMPANY, CA
- CA163 SAN JOAQUIN COUNTY DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS, CA
- CA246 SAN JOSE WATER COMPANY, CA
- CA230 SAN JUAN SUBURBAN WATER DISTRICT, CA
- CA239 SAN LORENZO VALLEY WATER DISTRICT, CA

CODE ORGANIZATION NAME

- CA092 SAN LUIS OBISPO COUNTY HEALTH AGENCY, CA
- CA168 SAN MATEO COUNTY DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS. CA
- CA095 SAN MATEO COUNTY OFFICE OF ENVIRONMENTAL HEALTH. CA
- CA421 SAN MATEO COUNTY PLANNING DEPARTMENT, CA
- CA002 SAN-LO AERIAL SURVEYS INC, CA
- CA118 SANTA ANA REGION, CA REGIONAL WTR CONT BRD, CA
- CA042 SANTA BARBARA COUNTY FLOOD CONTROL & WATER CONS DISTRICT, CA
- CA091 SANTA BARBARA COUNTY HEALTH DEPARTMENT, CA
- CA395 SANTA BARBARA COUNTY WATER AGENCY, CA
- CA074 SANTA CATALINA MARINE LABORATORY, CA
- CA151 SANTA CLARA CITY WATER DEPARTMENT, CA
- CA048 SANTA CLARA VALLEY WATER DISTRICT, CA
- CA396 SANTA CRUZ COUNTY FC & WCD, CA
- CA094 SANTA CRUZ COUNTY HEALTH DEPARTMENT, CA
- CA418 SANTA CRUZ COUNTY PLANNING DEPARTMENT, CA
- CA222 SANTA FE IRRIGATION DISTRICT, CA
- CA217 SANTA MARGARITA WATER DISTRICT, CA
- CA397 SANTA MARIA VALLEY WATER CONS DIST, CA
- CA428 SANTA ROSA BAND OF MISSION INDIANS, CA
- CA038 SAUCELITO IRRIGATION DISTRICT, CA
- CA505 SCHAAF AND WHEELER, CA
- CA121 SCRIPPS INSTITUTE OF OCEANOGRAPHY, CA
- CA177 SELMA-KINGSBURG-FOWLER COUNTY SANITATION DISTRICT, CA

- CA266 SID BUGELHOLL (SYLMAR), CA
- CA257 SIERRA PACIFIC INDUSTRIES, CA
- CA515 SIMONS, LI AND ASSOCIATES, INC, CA
- CA403 SISKIYOU COUNTY FC & WCD, CA
- CA495 SKYVIEW AERIAL PHOTO, INC, CA
- CA482 SKYWEST AERIAL PHOTOGRAPHY, INC, CA
- CA170 SONOMA COUNTY DEPARTMENT OF PLANNING, CA
- CA099 SONOMA COUNTY PUBLIC HEALTH SERVICE, CA
- CA046 SONOMA COUNTY WATER AGENCY, CA
- CA186 SOQUEL CREEK WATER DISTRICT, CA
- CA211 SOUTH COAST COMPANY WATER DISTRICT, CA
- CA493 SOUTH COAST GEOLOGICAL SOCIETY, CA
- CA437 SOUTH SAN JOAQUIN IRRIGATION DIST, CA
- CA350 SOUTHERN CALIFORNIA AERIAL PHOTOGRAPHY, CA
- CA066 SOUTHERN CALIFORNIA EDISON COMPANY, CA
- CA353 STANFORD UNIVERSITY, CA
- CA175 STANISLAUS COUNTY DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRON RESOURCES, CA
- CA288 STANWORTH-GARN PHOTOGRAPHY, CA
- CA297 STETSON ENGINEERS, INC, CA
- CA279 SUNLAND PHOTOGRAPHY, CA
- CA212 SWEETWATER AUTHORITY, CA
- CA289 SYMONS PHOTOGRAPHY, CA
- CA307 TALSTEM PHOTOGRAPHY, INC, CA

CODE ORGANIZATION NAME

CA037 - TERRA BELLA IRRIGATION DISTRICT, CA

CA150 - TETRA TECH INC, CA

CA272 - THE AERIAL PHOTOGRAPHER, CA

CA492 - THE DIBBLEE GEOLOGICAL FOUNDATION, CA

CA342 - THE OCEANIC SOCIETY, CA

CA361 - THUNDERBIRD AVIATION, CA

CA294 - TOM HOYT AERIAL PHOTOS, CA

CA270 - TOM KING AERIAL ENTERPRISES, CA

CA184 - TOWILL, INC, CA

CA370 - TOX SCAN, INC, CA

CAO21 - TRI-DAM PROJECT, OAK & SAN JOAQUIN IRRIGATION DISTRICT, CA

CA509 - TRIHEY AND ASSOCIATES, CA

CA267 - TUDOR ENGINEERING COMPANY, CA

CA049 - TULA IRRIGATION DISTRICT, CA

CA156 - TULARE COUNTY DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS, CA

CA518 - TULARE COUNTY DEPT OF HELATH SERVICES, CA

CA406 - TULARE COUNTY FLOOD CONTROL DIST, CA

CA033 - TULARE IRRIGATION DISTRICT, CA

CA158 - TULARE LAKE DRAINAGE DISTRICT, CA

CA020 - TURLOCK IRRIGATION DISTRICT, CA

CA516 - UCLA CENTER FOR THE STUDY OF THE ENVIRONMENT AND SOCIETY, CA

CA248 - UNION PUBLIC UTILITY DISTRICT, CA

CA060 - UNITED WATER CONSERVATION DISTRICT, CA

- CAO81 UNIV OF CA-SANITARY ENG. & ENVIR. HLTH RESEARCH LAB, CA
- CA278 UNIVERSITY OF CA AT LOS ANGELES DEPT OF GEOGRAPHY, CA
- CA124 UNIVERSITY OF CALIF-SANTA BARBARA, DEPARTMENT OF BIOLOGY, CA
- CA312 UNIVERSITY OF CALIFORNIA AT SANTA BARBARA, LIBRARY, CA
- CAO78 UNIVERSITY OF CALIFORNIA AT SANTA CRUZ, CA
- CA105 UNIVERSITY OF CALIFORNIA, LAWRENCE LIVERMORE LAB, CA
- CA314 UNIVERSITY OF CALIFORNIA-MARINE SCIENCE INST., CA
- CA348 UNIVERSITY OF CALIFORNIA-RIVERSIDE, CA
- CA123 UNIVERSITY OF CALIFORNIA-SANTA BARBARA, CA
- CA192 UPDATA PUBLICATIONS, INC, CA
- CA276 VAIL ENGINEERING CORP, CA
- CA453 VALLEY WINGS AERIAL PHOTOGRAPHY, CA
- CA167 VARA SYSTEMS, CA
- CA090 VENTURA COUNTY ENVIRONMENTAL HEALTH DIVISION, CA
- CA016 VENTURA COUNTY FLOOD CONTROL DISTRICT, CA
- CA399 VENTURA COUNTY PUBLIC WORKS AGENCY, CA
- CA252 VISTA IRRIGATION DISTRICT, CA
- CA305 WALLICK PHILIP AERIAL PHOTOGRAPHY AIRSHIPS, CA
- CA274 WARENSKI-GARCAL PHOTOGRAMMETRY, CA
- CA327 WATER EDUCATION FOUNDATION, CA
- CA532 WATER RESOURCES CENTER ARCHIVES, CA
- CA238 WATSONVILLE, CITY OF, CA
- CA079 WEST VALLEY COLLEGE, CA

CODE ORGANIZATION NAME

CA448 - WESTBROOK STUDIO, CA

CA152 - WESTERN AERIAL SURVEYS, CA

CA443 - WESTERN HYDROLOGIC SYSTEMS, CA

CA400 - WESTERN MUNICIPAL WATER DISTRICT, CA

CA433 - WESTLANDS WATER DISTRICT, CA

CA154 - WHEELER RIDGE-MARICOPA WATER STORAGE DIST, CA

CA008 - WHITEWATER MUTUAL WATER COMPANY, CA

CA280 - WHITTIER COLLEGE, DEPARTMENT OF GEOLOGY, CA

CA474 - WIEGMAN AERIAL PHOTOGRAPHY, CA

CA183 - WILSON'S PHOTOGRAPHY, CA

CA180 - WILVERT-PENCEK PHOTOGRAPHIC SERVICES, CA

CA402 - WOODBRIDGE IRRIGATION DISTRICT, CA

CA404 - YOLO COUNTY FLOOD CONTROL & WATER CONSERVATION DISTRICT, CA

CA220 - YUCAIPA VALLEY COUNTY WATER DISTRICT, CA

COLORADO

COO29 - A.T. MASSEY COAL COMPANY, CO

CO138 - ADVANCED SYSTEMS LAB, DEPT OF ENVIRONMENTAL HEALTH, CO

CO141 - AMERICAN REPROGRAPHICS, INC, CO

COO54 - AMERICAN WATER WORKS ASSOCIATION, CO

COO52 - ARKANSAS RIVER COMPACT ADMINISTRATION, CO

COO78 - ASSOCIATE GOVERNMENTS OF NORTHWEST COLORADO, CO

CO144 - B. C. PUBLICATIONS, CO

COOO4 - BOULDER COUNTY HEALTH DEPARTMENT, CO

- CO115 BOULDER COUNTY PUBLIC WORKS DEPARTMENT, CO
- COO59 CACHE LA POUDRE WATER USERS ASSOCIATION, CO
- CO142 CALEXCO, INC, CO
- COO94 CENTRAL YUMA GROUND WATER MANAGEMENT DIST, CO
- COO87 CHEROKEE WATER AND SANITATION DISTRICT, CO
- COO26 CHEROKEE WATER DISTRICT, CO
- CO110 CHERYL SIGNS ENGINEERING, CO
- CO117 CITY OF ARVADA, CO
- CO136 CITY OF ASPEN, CO
- CO129 CITY OF AURORA, UTILITIES ADMINISTRATION, CO
- COOO3 CITY OF COLORADO SPRINGS WATER DEPARTMENT, CO
- CO116 CITY OF FRUITA, CO
- COO93 CITY OF GLENWOOD SPRINGS, CO
- CO105 CITY OF LONGMONT, CO
- COO62 CITY OF PUEBLO, CO
- CO121 CITY OF STEAMBOAT SPRINGS, CO
- CO146 CITY OF WESTMINISTER, CO
- COO85 CITY/COUNTY DENVER BOARD WATER COMMISSIONERS, CO
- CO122 CLUSTER COUNTY, CO
- COO74 COAL CREEK BASIN WATER ASSOCIATION, CO
- CO134 COLORADO CLIMATE CENTER, CO
- COO60 COLORADO DEPARTMENT OF AGRICULTURE, CO
- COO20 COLORADO DEPARTMENT OF HIGHWAYS, CO

CODE ORGANIZATION NAME

- COOO6 COLORADO DEPARTMENT OF NATURAL RESOURCES, CO
- CO002 COLORADO DIVISION OF WATER RESOURCES, OFF OF STATE ENGINEER, CO
- COO34 COLORADO GEOLOGICAL SURVEY, CO
- COO81 COLORADO GROUND WATER ASSOCIATION, CO
- COO35 COLORADO LEGISLATIVE COUNCIL, CO
- CO114 COLORADO OF MINED LAND RECLAMATION DIVISION, CO
- COO82 COLORADO RIVER WATER CONSERVATION DISTRICT, CO
- COO61 COLORADO STATE FOREST SERVICE. CO
- COOO7 COLORADO STATE HEALTH DEPARTMENT. CO
- COO13 COLORADO STATE UNIV, COLORADO WATER RESOURCES RESEARCH INST, CO
- CO055 COLORADO WATER CONSERVATION BOARD, CO
- COO63 COLORADO WATER RES & POWER DEV AUTH, CO
- COO37 COLORADO WILDLIFE DIVISION, CO
- CO100 CROWLEY COUNTY BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS. CO
- CO106 DELTA COUNTY PLANNING SERVICES, CO
- CO140 DENCO DIVERSIONS, CO
- COO23 DENVER REGIONAL COUNCIL OF GOVERNMENTS, CO
- COOO1 DENVER WATER DEPARTMENT, CO
- COO72 DISTRICT 10 WATER USERS ASSOCIATION, CO
- COO75 DISTRICT 6 WATER USERS ASSOCIATION, CO
- COO89 EAGLE COUNTY BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS, CO
- COO90 EL PASO COUNTY WATERS USERS ASSOCIATION. CO
- CO127 EVERGREEN METROPOLITAN DISTRICT, CO

- CO095 FRENCHMAN GROUND WATER MANAGEMENT DIST, CO
- CO056 GEOLOGICAL SOCIETY OF AMERICA, CO
- CO108 GRAND COUNTY BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS, CO
- COO71 GRAND VALLEY WATER USERS ASSOCIATION, CO
- COO24 GREINER ENGINEERING, CO
- COO28 HAZEN RESEARCH INCORPORATED, CO
- COO27 HRS WATER CONSULTANTS, INC, CO
- COO32 HYDRO-TRIAD LTD, CO
- CO130 HYDROSPHERE, CO
- CO145 IGWMC, CO
- COO11 INTRA SEARCH, INC, CO
- CO143 J. W. ASSOCIATES, CO
- COO68 LARIMER CO UNDERGROUND WATER USERS A, CO
- COO33 LEONARD RICE CONSULTING WATER ENGINEERS, INC, CO
- COO69 LEROUX CREEK WATER USERS ASSOCIATION, CO
- CO125 LOST CREEK GW MGT DISTRICT, CO
- CO098 MARKS BUTTE GROUND WATER MANAGEMENT DISTRICT, CO
- CO008 METRO WASTEWATER RECLAMATION DISTRICT, CO
- CO103 MINERAL COUNTY, CO
- CO120 MOFFAT COUNTY COMMISSIONERS, CO
- CO139 MOUNTAIN AERIALS, LTD, CO
- COO44 NATIONAL CENTER FOR ATMOSPHERIC RESEARCH, CO
- COO48 NATIONAL ENVIRONMENTAL HEALTH ASSOCIATION, CO

- COO67 NORTH FRONT RANGE WATER QUALITY PLANNING ASSOCIATION, CO
- COO86 NORTHERN COLORADO WATER CONSERVANCY DISTRICT, CO
- COO77 NORTHWEST COLORADO COUNCIL OF GOVERNMENTS, CO
- COO12 PIKES PEAK AREA COUNCIL OF GOVERNMENTS, CO
- CO128 PINE BROOK WATER DISTRICT, CO
- CO092 PITKIN COUNTY BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS. CO
- COOO5 PUEBLO BOARD OF WATER WORKS, CO
- CO104 PUEBLO COUNTY DEPT OF PUBLIC SAFETY AND OPERATIONS, CO
- CO099 PURATOIRE RIVER WATER CONSERVATION DISTRICT, CO
- CO149 RESOURCE CONSULTANTS & ENGINEERING, INC. CO
- COO97 RIO BLANCO COUNTY, CO
- COO22 RIO BLANCO OIL SHALE COMPANY, CO
- CO113 RIO BLANCO WATER CONSERVANCY DISTRICT, CO
- COO25 RIO GRANDE WATER CONSERVANCY DISTRICT, CO
- COO70 RIO GRANDE WATER USERS ASSOCIATION, CO
- CO132 ROCKY MOUNTAIN HYDRAULIC LABORATORY, CO
- COO41 ROCKY MOUNTAIN HYDRO, INC., CO
- COO49 ROCKY MOUNTAIN MINERAL LAN FOUNDATION, CO
- CO126 ROUND MTN WTR/SANITATION DISTRICT, CO
- COO64 SAINT CHARLES MESA WATER DISTRICT, CO
- COO76 SAN LUIS VALLEY REGIONAL DEVELOPMENT & PLANNING COMM, CO
- COO96 SANDHILLS GROUND WATER MANAGEMENT DIST, CO
- CO147 SOLUTION SYSTEMS, INC, CO

- COO83 SOUTHEAST COLORADO WATER CONSERVANCY DISTRICT, CO
- CO124 SOUTHERN HIGH PLAINS GWMD, CO
- COO88 SOUTHWEST COLORADO WATER CONSERVATION DISTRICT. CO
- CO148 THE TELLURIDE INSTITUTE, INC. CO
- COO65 THOMPSON WATER USERS ASSOCIATION. CO
- CO118 TOWN OF BRECKENRIDGE, CO
- CO102 TRINCHERA CONSERVANCY DISTRICT, CO
- COO42 U.S. COMMITTEE ON IRRIGATION AND DRAINAGE, CO
- CO137 U.S. COMMITTEE ON LARGE DAMS, CO
- COO73 UNCOMPAHGRE VALLEY WATER USERS ASSOC, CO
- CO101 UPPER ARK RIVER WATER CONSERVANCY DISTRICT, CO
- CO119 UPPER BLACK SQUIRREL CREEK, CO
- COO80 UPPER DISTRICT 10 WATER USERS ASSOCIATION, CO
- CO133 UPPER YAMPA WATER CONSERVANCY DISTRICT, CO
- COO84 URBAN DRAINAGE & FLOOD CONTROL DISTRICT, CO
- COO21 W W WHEELER AND ASSOCIATES, INC, CO
- CO123 W-Y GROUND WATER MANAGEMENT DIST, CO
- COO79 WELD CO UNDERGROUND WATER USERS ASSOCIATION, CO
- COO17 WESTERN ENGINEERS, INC, CO
- COO18 WOODWARD-CLYDE CONSULTANTS, CO
- COO51 WORLD DATA CENTER A, CO
- COO16 WRIGHT WATER ENGINEERS, INC, CO
- CO107 YELLOW JACKET WATER CONSERVANCY DISTRICT, CO

ORGANIZATION NAME

CONNECTICUT

- CT039 AQUA SOLUTIONS, INC. CT
- CT004 BRIDGEPORT HYDRAULIC COMPANY, CT
- CTO27 CITY OF MERIDEN, DEPT OF PUBLIC WORKS, CT
- CTO24 CITY OF TORRINGTON, CT
- CT008 CITY OF WEST HARTFORD PLANNING DEPARTMENT, CT
- CT017 CONNECTICUT AGRICULTURAL EXP STA, CT
- CT009 CONNECTICUT COASTAL AREA MANAGEMENT PROGRAM, CT
- CT003 CONNECTICUT DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION, CT
- CT007 CONNECTICUT DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION, CT
- CT010 CONNECTICUT POLICY AND MANAGEMENT OFFICE, CT
- CT012 CONNECTICUT WATER RESOURCES UNIT, CT
- CTO37 CONSOLIDATED HYDRO, INC. CT
- CT001 ENVIRONMENTAL HEALTH SERVICE DIV, CT DEPT OF HEALTH, CT
- CTO25 FAIRFIELD CONSERVATION COMMISSION, CT
- CT023 NEW BRITAIN BOARD WATER COMMISSION, CT
- CT030 NEW BRITAIN IMPROVEMENT COMMISSION, CT
- CT035 NORTHEAST ENGINEERING ASSOCIATES, INC. CT
- CTO21 NORTHEAST UTILITIES SERVICE CO, CT
- CTO26 NORTHEASTERN CONNECTICUT COUNCIL OF GOVERNMENTS, CT
- CT038 ROALD HAESTAD, INC, CT
- CTO33 SOUTH CENTRAL CONNECTICUT REGIONAL WATER AUTHORITY, CT
- CT019 SOUTHERN CONNECTICUT STATE UNIVERSITY, CT

CODE

ORGANIZATION NAME

- CT002 THE METROPOLITAN DISTRICT, CT
- CTO29 TOWN OF ENFIELD, CT
- CTO28 TOWN OF NORWALK, CT
- CT034 TOWN OF RIDGEFIELD, CT
- CTO31 TOWN OF SIMSBURY, CT
- CT032 TOWN OF STONINGTON, CT
- CT005 UNIVERSITY OF CONNECTICUT, CT
- CTO14 YALE UNIVERSITY-DEPT OF GEOLOGY & GEOPHYSICS, CT

DELAWARE

- DE016 CABE ASSOCIATES, INC, DE
- DE012 DELAWARE DEPARTMENT OF AGRICULTURE, DE
- DEOO2 DELAWARE DEPARTMENT OF NAT RES, & ENVIR CONTROL, DE
- DE005 DELAWARE DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION, DE
- DE001 DELAWARE GEOLOGICAL SURVEY, DE
- DE006 DELAWARE LEGISLATIVE COUNCIL, DE
- DE010 KENT COUNTY DEPARTMENT OF ELECTIONS, DE
- DE013 KENT COUNTY PLANNING DEPARTMENT, DE
- DE011 NEW CASTLE COUNTY DEPARTMENT OF ELECTIONS, DE
- DE014 NEW CASTLE COUNTY PLANNING DEPARTMENT, DE
- DE004 NEW CASTLE COUNTY WATER RESOURCES AGENCY, DE
- DE009 SUSSEX COUNTY BOARD OF ELECTIONS, DE
- DE015 SUSSEX COUNTY PLANNING AND ZONING COMMISSION, DE
- DE003 WATER RESOURCES CENTER, UNIVERSITY OF DELAWARE, DE

ORGANIZATION NAME

DISTRICT OF COLUMBIA

- DC034 AMERICAN GEOPHYSICAL UNION, DC
- DC033 AMERICAN PETROLEUM INSTITUTE, DC
- DC023 AMERICAN RIVERS, DC
- DC026 ASSOCIATION OF STATE & INTERSTATE, WTR POLL CNTRL ADMIN, DC
- DC041 CLEAN WATER ACTION PROJECT, DC
- DC029 CONCERN, INC, DC
- DC025 CONGRESS OF THE UNITED STATES, DC
- DCO48 DISTRICT OF COLUMBIA DEPT OF PUBLIC WORKS, DC
- DC001 DISTRICT OF COLUMBIA DEPARTMENT OF ENVIR SERVICES, DC
- DC005 DISTRICT OF COLUMBIA, DEPT OF TRANSPORTATION, DC
- DC031 ENVIRONMENTAL ACTION, INC. DC
- DC011 ENVIRONMENTAL LAW INSTITUTE, DC
- DC043 INTERNATIONAL ASSOCIATION OF HYDROLOGICAL SCIENCES, DC
- DC044 MARINE TECHNOLOGY SOCIETY, DC
- DC018 METROPOLITAN WASHINGTON COUNCIL OF GOVERNMENTS, DC
- DC050 NATIONAL ASSOCIATION OF DREDGING CONTRACTORS, DC
- DC040 NATIONAL ASSOCIATION OF WATER COMPANIES, DC
- DC051 NATIONAL ENDOWMENT FOR SOIL AND WATER CONSERVATION, DC
- DC024 NATIONAL SCIENCE FOUNDATION, DC
- DC015 NATIONAL WILDLIFE FEDERATION, DC
- DC016 RESOURCES FOR THE FUTURE, DC
- DC046 TRANSPORTATION DEPARTMENT OF COAST GUARD, DC

CODE

ORGANIZATION NAME

DC049 - U.S. CONG HSE COMM ON P.W. & TRANSP, DC

DC006 - U.S. NATIONAL FOCAL POINT, DC

DC017 - UTILITY DATA INSTITUTE, INC (UDI), DC

DC004 - WATER RESOURCES RESEARCH CENTER, DISTRICT OF COLUMBIA UNIV, DC

DC002 - WORLD DATA CENTER A: OCEANOGRAPHY, DC

FLORIDA

FL203 - AEROMAP U.S., INC, FL

FL176 - ATLANTIC OCEANOG & METEOR LABS, FL

FL141 - BIG CYPRESS BASIN BOARD, FL

FL192 - BREVARD COUNTY BOARD ONRM, FL

FL105 - BROMWELL & CARRIER, INC, FL

FL188 - BROWARD COUNTY OFFICE OF NATURAL RESOURCES PROTECTION, FL

FL155 - BROWARD COUNTY WATER RESOURCES, FL

FL194 - BUREAU OF WATER RESOURCES MANAGEMENT, FL

FL170 - CITY OF BOCA RATON, FL

FL132 - CITY OF BRADENTON, FL

FL135 - CITY OF CAPE CORAL, FL

FL171 - CITY OF CLEANWATER, FL

FL172 - CITY OF COCOA, FL

FL146 - CITY OF DAYTONA BEACH, FL

FL173 - CITY OF FT LAUDERDALE, FL

FL174 - CITY OF HALLANDALE, FL

FL186 - CITY OF HOLLYWOOD, FL

ORGANIZATION NAME

FLO39 - CITY OF JACKSONVILLE WATER CONSERVATION, FL

FL175 - CITY OF JACKSONVILLE, FL

FLO97 - CITY OF LAKE MARY, FL

FL181 - CITY OF PERRY. FL

FL182 - CITY OF POMPANO BEACH, FL

FL183 - CITY OF SARASOTA, FL

FL187 - CITY OF ST PETERSBURG, FL

FL144 - CITY OF STUART, FL

FL184 - CITY OF TALLAHASSEE, FL

FL185 - CITY OF TAMPA, FL

FL145 - CITY OF WINTER PARK, FL

FL156 - COLLIER COUNTY, FL

FL199 - CONSERVATION CONSULTANTS, INC, FL

FL138 - COORD CNCL REST-KISSIMMEE RIVER, FL

FL016 - DADE COUNTY, FL

FL106 - EDWARD E CLARK ENGINEERS-SCIENTISTS, INC, FL

FL111 - ENGINEERING METHODS AND APPLICATIONS, INC, FL

FL189 - ENGLEWOOD WATER DISTRICT BOARD SUPERVISORS, FL

FL204 - ENVIRONMENTAL CONSULTING & TECHNOLOGY, FL

FL198 - ENVIRONMENTAL SERVICES & PERMITTING, INC, FL

FL158 - ESCAMBIA COUNTY BOARD OF COUNTY COMMISSION, FL

FLO43 - ESCAMBIA COUNTY UTILITIES AUTHORITY, FL

FL139 - FLAGLER COUNTY, FL

CODE

- FLO51 FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL REGULATION, FL
- FLO02 FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION, FL
- FL125 FLORIDA DEPT OF HEALTH & REHABILITATIVE SERVICES. FL
- FL153 FLORIDA DIVISION OF RECREATION AND PARKS, FL
- FLOO1 FLORIDA GEOLOGICAL SURVEY, DEPT OF NATURAL RESOURCES, FL
- FL107 FLORIDA INSTITUTE OF PHOSPHATE RESEARCH. FL
- FL131 FLORIDA KEYS AQUEDUCT AUTHORITY, FL
- FL112 FLORIDA LEGISLATIVE LIBRARY SERVICES DIV, FL
- FL205 FLORIDA RESOURCES AND ENVIRONMENTAL ANALYSIS CENTER, FL
- FL123 FLORIDA STATE UNIVERSITY, FL
- FL190 GAINESVILLE REGIONAL UTILITIES, FL
- FLO96 HILLSBOROUGH CNTY ENVIR PROTECTION COMM, FL
- FLO95 HILLSBOROUGH COUNTY HEALTH DEPARTMENT, FL
- FL160 HILLSBOROUGH COUNTY, FL
- FL099 HUNTER AERIAL SURVEYS, FL
- FL161 INDIAN RIVER COUNTY, FL
- FL142 JACKSONVILLE EXEC AUTHORITY, FL
- FL196 JAMES M. MONTGOMERY CONSULTING ENGINEERS, INC, FL
- FL195 JOHN C. LANDON, P.E., FL
- FL179 JOINT CENTER FOR ENVIRONMENTAL & URBAN PROBLEMS, FL
- FL149 JOSHUA WATER CONTROL DISTRICT, FL
- FL200 KNOWLEDGE WARE, FL
- FL162 LAKE COUNTY POLLUTION CONTROL DIVISION, FL

- FL109 LAKE COUNTY WATER AUTHORITY, FL
- FLO22 LEE COUNTY UTILITIES, FL
- FL193 MANATEE COUNTY BOARD COUNTY COMM. FL
- FLO60 MANATEE COUNTY HEALTH DEPARTMENT, FL
- FL197 MANATEE COUNTY PUBLIC WORKS DEPARTMENT, FL
- FL103 MARINE RESOURCES COUNCIL, FLORIDA INSTITUTE OF TECHNOLOGY, FL
- FL163 MARION COUNTY BOARD COUNTY COMM, FL
- FL178 MIAMI GEOLOGICAL SOCIETY, FL
- FL126 MIAMI UNIVERSITY, FL
- FL180 MIAMI-DADE WATER & SEWERAGE AUTHORITY, FL
- FL129 NATURE CONSERVANCY, FL
- FLO83 NORTHWEST FLORIDA WATER MANAGEMENT DISTRICT, FL
- FL202 OFFICE OF NATURAL RESOURCES PROTECTION, FL
- FL130 OLD PLANTATION WATER CONTROL DISTRICT, FL
- FL164 ORANGE COUNTY BOARD CNTY COMM, FL
- FL165 PALM BEACH COUNTY BOARD CNTY COMM, FL
- FL100 PAN AMERICAN SURVEYS, INC, FL
- FL166 PASCO COUNTY, FL
- FL167 PINELLAS COUNTY, FL
- FL147 PINELLAS PARK WATER MANAGEMENT DISTRICT, FL
- FL168 POLK COUNTY BOARD COUNTY COMMISSION, FL
- FL108 POST, BUCKLEY, SCHUH, & JERNIGEN, INC, FL
- FLOO6 REEDY CREEK IMPROVEMENT DISTRICT, FL

ORGANIZATION NAME

- FL069 SARASOTA COUNTY PUBLIC WORKS, FL
- FL150 SOUTH DADE SOIL & WTR CONSERV DIST, FL
- FLOO5 SOUTH FLORIDA WATER MANAGEMENT DISTRICT, FL
- FL120 SOUTHEASTERN GEOLOGICAL SOCIETY, FL
- FL143 SOUTHWEST FLORIDA REGIONAL PLAN COUNCIL. FL
- FLOO7 SOUTHWEST FLORIDA WATER MANAGEMENT DISTRICT, FL
- FL134 ST JOHNS COUNTY, FL
- FLO85 ST. JOHNS RIVER WATER MANAGEMENT DISTRICT, FL
- FL133 SUMTER COUNTY, BOARD OF COUNTY COMMISSIONERS, FL
- FL154 SUWANNEE RIVER AUTHORITY, FL
- FLO84 SUWANNEE RIVER WATER MANAGEMENT DISTRICT, FL
- FL110 TAMPA BAY ENGINEERING, INC. FL
- FL116 THE CANAL AUTHORITY OF THE STATE OF FLORIDA, FL
- FL191 TOWN OF JUNO BEACH, FL
- FL148 UNIVERSITY OF CENTRAL FLORIDA, FL
- FL201 UNIVERSITY OF FLORIDA MAP AND IMAGERY LIBRARY, FL
- FL117 UNIVERSITY OF MIAMI-ROSENSTIEL SCH OF MARINE & ATM, FL
- FL119 UNIVERSITY OF SOUTH FLORIDA-DEPT OF MARINE SCIENCE, FL
- FL030 VOLUSIA COUNTY, FL
- FL169 WALTON COUNTY, FL
- FL113 WATER RESOURCES RESEARCH CENTER, UNIVERSITY OF FLORIDA, FL
- FL140 WEST COAST REG WATER SUPPLY AUTHORITY, FL

GEORGIA

GA027 - ALBANY WATER, GAS AND LIGHT COMMISSION, GA

ORGANIZATION NAME

GA008 - ATLANTA WATER WORKS, GA

GA031 - BIBB COUNTY BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS, GA

GA038 - CHATHAM COUNTY BOARD COUNTY COMMISSION, GA

GA026 - CHATHAM COUNTY BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS, GA

GA041 - CITY OF ALBANY, GA

GA023 - CITY OF ATLANTA, DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS, GA

GA025 - CITY OF BRUNSWICK, GA

GA028 - CITY OF COVINGTON, GA

GAOO6 - CITY OF GRIFFIN, WATER AND SEWERAGE DEPT, GA

GA005 - CITY OF ROME, GA

GA015 - CITY OF SAVANNAH INDUSTRIAL & DOMESTIC WATER SUPPLY, CA

GA040 - CITY OF VALDOSTA, GA

GA030 - CLAYTON COUNTY WATER AUTHORITY, GA

GA010 - COLUMBUS WATER WORKS, GA

GA042 - CONSOLIDATED GOVT OF COLUMBUS, GA

GA043 - ENVIRONMENTAL CORPORATION OF AMERICA, GA

GA009 - ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION DIVISION, GEORGIA DEPT OF NAT RESO, GA

GA004 - GAINESVILLE WATER WORKS DEPARTMENT, GA

GA029 - GEORGIA AERIAL SURVEYS INC, GA

GA016 - GEORGIA DEPARTMENT OF COMMUNITY AFFAIRS, GA

GA039 - GEORGIA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION, GA

GA013 - GEORGIA INSTITUTE OF TECHNOLOGY, ENVIR RESO CNTR, GA

GA044 - HOFFMAN & COMPANY, INC, GA

ORGANIZATION NAME

- GA014 LOWE ENGINEERS, INC, GA
- GAOO7 MACON-BIBB COUNTY WATER & SEWERAGE AUTHORITY, GA
- GA045 MALLETT & ASSOCIATES, INC, GA
- GAO47 MARTIN BECKER, GA
- GAO37 NAT COALITION FOR MARINE CONS, INC, GA
- GAOO1 SAVANNAH DEPARTMENT OF WATER & SEWAGE, GA
- GA036 SKIDAWAY INST OF OCEANOGRAPHY LIB, GA
- GA011 SOUTHWEST GEORGIA REGIONAL DEVELOPMENT CENTER, GA
- GA002 THOMASVILLE WATER & LIGHT DEPARTMENT, GA
- GA035 UNIVERSITY OF GEORGIA, INST OF NAT. RES., GA
- GA003 VALDOSTA WATER & SEWER DEPARTMENT, GA

HAWAII

- HI011 AIR SURVEY HAWAII, HI
- HI026 ALEX AIR, HI
- HIOO4 BOARD OF WATER SUPPLY, COUNTY OF HAWAII, HI
- HI003 BOARD OF WATER SUPPLY, COUNTY OF MAUI, HI
- HIO23 CITY & COUNTY OF HONOLULU-DPW, HI
- HI002 DEPARTMENT OF WATER, COUNTY OF KAUAI, HI
- HIO31 DONN RASMUSSEN PHOTOGRAPHY, HI
- HI014 FRANZEN PHOTOGRAPHY, HI
- HI005 HAWAII DEPARTMENT OF HAWAIIAN HOME LANDS, HI
- HI024 HAWAII DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH, HI
- HI008 HAWAII DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION, HI

CODE ORGANIZATION NAME

- HI006 HAWAII DEPT OF LAND & NAT RES, DIV AQUATIC RESOURCES, HI
- HI013 HAWAII LEGISLATIVE REFERENCE BUREAU, HI
- HI022 HAWAII OFFICE OF STATE PLANNING, HI
- HI030 HAWAII PACIFIC AVIATION, HI
- HI029 HAWAIIAN HOMELANDS DEPT, HI
- HI001 HONOLULU BOARD OF WATER SUPPLY, CITY & CNTY-HONOLULU, HI
- HI018 IMAGES PHOTOGRAPHY, HI
- HI028 JOHN HENRY PHOTOGRAPHY, INC, HI
- HI032 KAUAI EYE PHOTOGRAPHY, HI
- HI012 LYON ASSOCIATES INC, HI
- HI025 MARK WILLIFORD PHOTOGRAPHY, HI
- HIO27 PETER FRENCH PHOTOGRAPHY, HI
- HI017 PIERRE OF LAHAINA STUDIOS, HI
- HI009 R M TOWILL CORPORATION, HI
- HI033 RIC NOYLE PHOTO PRODUCTIONS, HI
- HIO20 WAIKIKI AQUARIUM, HI
- HI010 WATER RESOURCES RESEARCH CENTER, UNIVERSITY OF HAWAII, HI

IDAHO

- ID007 AERIAL MAPPING COMPANY, ID
- ID039 ANDRE NEY PHOTOGRAPHY, ID
- ID035 BIG LOST RIVER IRRIGATION DISTRICT, ID
- ID036 BOWERS AERO-PHOTO, ID
- ID024 COLLEGE OF IDAHO, ID

CODE

- ID009 COUNTY OF ADA, ID
- ID026 CRAIGMONT AIR SERVICES, INC, ID
- ID019 CUZZIN'S PHOTO, ID
- ID015 ENERGY DEPT IDAHO OPERATIONS OFFICE, ID
- ID002 IDAHO DEPARTMENT OF FISH AND GAME, ID
- ID004 IDAHO DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH AND WELFARE, ID
- ID001 IDAHO DEPARTMENT OF WATER RESOURCES, ID
- IDO05 IDAHO DEPT OF PUBLIC LANDS--TECH SERV SECT, ID
- IDOO8 IDAHO DEPT-TRANSPORTATION, DIV OF HIGHWAYS, ID
- IDO25 IDAHO ENVIRONMENTAL COUNCIL, ID
- ID011 IDAHO GEOLOGICAL SURVEY, ID
- ID016 IDAHO LEGISLATIVE DATA CENTER, ID
- ID006 IDAHO REPROGRAPHICS, ID
- ID037 IDAHO STATE TAX COMMISSION, ID
- ID010 IDAHO STATE UNIVERSITY, STREAM ECOLOGY CENTER, ID
- ID017 IDAHO UNIVERSITY AGRICULTURE ENGINEERING DEPT, ID
- IDO21 MOORE'S PHOTOGRAPHY, ID
- ID038 NEZ PERCE TRIBE, ID
- IDO20 NORTHLIGHT PHOTOGRAPHY, ID
- ID028 OAKLEY CANAL COMPANY, ID
- ID013 POTLATCH CORPORATION, TIMBERLANDS DEPARTMENT, ID
- IDO29 SALMON RIVER CANAL COMPANY, ID
- ID033 TETON COUNTY BOARD OF COMMISSION, ID

CODE ORGANIZATION NAME

ID018 - VALLEY AIR PHOTOS, ID

ID034 - WATER DISTRICT NO. 1, ID

ID030 - WATER DISTRICT NO. 31, ID

IDO31 - WATER DISTRICT NO. 33, ID

ID032 - WATER DISTRICT NO. 37, AND 37-M, ID

ID003 - WATER RESOURCES RESEARCH INSTITUTE, UNIVERSITY OF IDAHO, ID

ID012 - WESTERN WAYS, INC. ID

ILLINOIS

IL015 - ARGONNE NATIONAL LABORATORY, IL

ILO60 - ASSOCIATION OF AMERICAN STATE GEOLOGISTS, IL

ILO56 - BLOOMINGTON & NORMAL SANITATION DIST, IL

ILO51 - CENTER FOR THE GREAT LAKES, IL

ILO58 - CHAMPAIGN COUNTY REGIONAL PLANNING COMMISSION, IL

ILO16 - CHICAGO AERIAL SURVEY, IL

ILO39 - CHICAGO DEPARTMENT OF WATER, IL

ILO57 - CITY OF DECATUR, IL

ILO55 - CITY OF SPRINGFIELD, IL

ILO54 - COOK COUNTY FOREST PRESERVE DISTRICT, IL

ILO33 - DANNER AND ASSOCIATES, IL

ILO05 - DEPAUL UNIVERSITY, IL

ILO61 - ENVIRONMENTAL SCIENCE & ENGINEERING, INC, IL

ILO26 - ILLINOIS COMMERCE AND COMMUNITY AFFAIRS DEPT, IL

ILO19 - ILLINOIS DEPARTMENT OF AGRICULTURE, IL

CODE

- ILO20 ILLINOIS DEPARTMENT OF CONSERVATION, IL
- ILO21 ILLINOIS DEPARTMENT OF MINES AND MINERALS, IL
- ILO22 ILLINOIS DEPARTMENT OF NUCLEAR SAFETY, IL
- ILO01 ILLINOIS DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC HEALTH, IL
- ILOO4 ILLINOIS DEPT OF TRANSPORTATION, IL
- ILO27 ILLINOIS FISH & WILDLIFE RESOURCES DIVISION, IL
- ILO52 ILLINOIS GEOLOGICAL SURVEY (U.S.), IL
- IL008 ILLINOIS INSTITUTE OF NATURAL RESOURCES, IL
- ILO29 ILLINOIS INSTITUTE OF TECHNOLOGY, WATER RESEARCH CENTER, IL
- IL030 ILLINOIS LEGISLATIVE INFORMATION SYSTEM, IL
- IL010 ILLINOIS NATURAL HISTORY SURVEY, IL
- ILO37 ILLINOIS OFFICE OF ATTORNEY GENERAL, IL
- ILO23 ILLINOIS POLLUTION CONTROL BOARD, IL
- ILO53 ILLINOIS RESEARCH INSTITUTE, IL
- ILOO6 ILLINOIS STATE ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION AGENCY, IL
- ILO28 ILLINOIS STATE GEOLOGICAL SURVEY, IL
- ILOO3 ILLINOIS STATE WATER SURVEY DIVISION, IL
- ILO32 ILLINOIS WATER RESOURCES DIVISION, IL
- ILO43 LAND IMPROVEMENT CONTRACTORS OF AMERICA, IL
- ILO02 METRO WATER RECLAMATION DIST OF GREATER CHICAGO, IL
- IL018 NORTHEASTERN ILLINOIS PLANNING COMMISSION, IL
- ILO38 NORTHERN ILLINOIS UNIVERSITY, IL
- IL012 POLLUTION ENGINEERING, IL

ORGANIZATION NAME

- IL017 SARGENT & LUNDY ENGINEERS, IL
- IL011 SIDWELL COMPANY, IL
- ILO44 SOUTH ILLINOIS UNIVERSITY AT CARBONDALE, IL
- ILO59 UNIVERSITIES COUNCIL ON WATER RESOURCES, IL
- ILO47 UNIVERSITY OF CHICAGO, IL
- ILOO7 UNIVERSITY OF ILLINOIS AT URBANA-CHAMPAIGN, IL
- ILO50 W.R. GRACE & COMPANY, IL
- ILO48 WATER QUALITY ASSOCIATION, IL
- IL034 YOUNG ENVIRONMENTAL SERVICES, IL

INDIANA

- IN025 AMERICAN COLLEGE OF ECOLOGY, IN
- INO21 BALL STATE UNIVERSITY, IN
- INO24 BUTLER UNIVERSITY, IN
- INO29 CITY OF CARMEL WATER DEPARTMENT, IN
- IN031 CITY OF CHARLES CITY, IN
- IN030 CITY OF ELKHART (WATER WORKS), IN
- INO28 CITY OF INDIANAPOLIS-DEPT PUBLIC WORKS, IN
- IN018 CONSERVATION TECHNOLOGY INFORMATION CENTER, IN
- IN036 DOWELANCO, IN
- INO27 INDIANA DEPARTMENT OF HIGHWAYS, IN
- INOO2 INDIANA DEPARTMENT OF NATURAL RESOURCES, IN
- IN032 INDIANA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION, IN
- INO33 INDIANA DEPT ENV MNGT, DRINKING WTR BR, GW SEC, IN

CODE

ORGANIZATION NAME

- INOO1 INDIANA DEPT OF ENVIRONMENTAL MANAGEMENT WATER MANAGEMENT, IN
- IN015 INDIANA GEOLOGICAL SURVEY. IN
- IN009 INDIANA LEGISLATIVE SERVICES AGENCY, IN
- INO10 INDIANA SOIL AND WATER CONSERVATION COMMITTEE. IN
- INOO5 INDIANA STATE BOARD OF HEALTH, IN
- INOO8 INDIANA STATE HIGHWAY COMMISSION, IN
- INO14 INDIANA UNIV-GEOLOGY LIBRARY, IN
- IN019 INDIANA WATER POLLUTION CONTROL BOARD, IN
- INO11 INDIANA WATER POLLUTION CONTROL DIVISION, IN
- IN035 LAWSON-FISHER ASSOCIATES, IN
- IN016 MICHIGAN AREA COUNCIL OF GOVERNMENTS, IN
- IN013 NATIONAL SOIL EROSION RESEARCH LABORATORY, USDA, IN
- IN017 NORTHWESTERN INDIANA REGIONAL PLAN COM, IN
- INOO6 PURDUE UNIVERSITY, IN
- IN026 TIPPEECANOE COUNTY AERIAL PLAN, IN
- IN022 UNIVERSITY OF NOTRE DAME, IN

IOWA

- IA044 AERIAL SERVICES, INC, IA
- IAO22 AREA XV REGIONAL PLANNING COMMISSION, IA
- 1A006 CENTER FOR HEALTH EFFECTS OF ENVIRONMENTAL CONTAMINATION, IA
- IA042 CITY OF CEDAR RAPIDS, IA
- IAO46 CITY OF CHARLES CITY, IA
- IA034 CITY OF CLEAR LAKE, IA

CODE

- IA043 CITY OF DES MOINES, IA
- IA035 CITY OF MARSHALLTOWN, IA
- IA036 CITY OF SIOUX CITY, IA
- IA009 COUNCIL BLUFFS WATER WORKS, IA
- IA005 DEPARTMENT OF CIVIL ENGINEERING, UNIV OF IOWA, IA
- IA013 DEPARTMENT OF GEOGRAPHY, UNIV OF IOWA, IA
- IA010 DES MOINES COUNTY DRAINAGE DIST NO 7, IA
- IA003 DES MOINES WATER WORKS, IA
- IA023 FISH AND WILDLIFE SERVICE IOWA, IA
- IA008 FORT DODGE DEPT OF PUBLIC WORKS, IA
- IA011 GREEN BAY LEVEE & DRAINAGE DIST NO 2, IA
- IAO32 IOWA COOPERATIVE FISH AND WILDLIFE RESEARCH UNIT, IA
- IA019 IOWA DEPARTMENT OF NATURAL RESOURCES, IA
- IA020 IOWA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION, IA
- IA030 IOWA DEPT OF AGRICULTURE AND LAND STEWARDSHIP, IA
- IA018 IOWA DEPT OF NATURAL RESOURCES, GEOLOGICAL SURVEY BUREAU, IA
- IAO25 IOWA HEALTH DEPARTMENT, IA
- IA014 IOWA INST OF HYDRAULIC RESEARCH, UNIV OF IOWA, IA
- IA026 IOWA LEGISLATIVE SERVICES BUREAU, IA
- IA028 IOWA STATE UNIV CIVIL ENGINEERING DEPT, IA
- IAOO7 IOWA STATE UNIVERSITY, IA
- IA002 LAKESIDE LABORATORY, UNIV OF IOWA, IA
- IAO47 MACGREGOR SYSTEMS, IA

ORGANIZATION NAME

- IA004 OTTUMWA WATER WORKS, IA
- IAO41 UNION ELECTRIC COMPANY, IA
- IAOO1 UNIVERSITY HYGIENIC LABORATORY. IA
- IA038 WATER POLLUTION/FLOOD CONTROL DEPT, IA
- IA037 WATERLOO WATER WORKS, IA
- IAO40 WEST CENTRAL IOWA RURAL WATER ASSN, IA

KANSAS

- KSO21 ARKANSAS RIVER COMPACT ADMINISTRATION, KS
- KS020 CITY OF HAYS, KS
- KSO19 CITY OF WICHITA FLOOD CONTROL MAINTENANCE, KS
- KS022 HARVEY COUNTY, KS
- KS016 KANSAS BIOLOGICAL SURVEY, KS
- KS002 KANSAS CITY BOARD OF PUBLIC UTILITIES, KS
- KS006 KANSAS DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION, KS
- KS005 KANSAS DEPARTMENT OF WILDLIFE AND PARKS, KS
- KS014 KANSAS GEOLOGICAL SURVEY, KS
- KS003 KANSAS STATE BOARD OF AGR, DIVISION OF WATER RESOURCES, KS
- KS001 KANSAS STATE DEPT OF HEALTH, ENVIRONMENTAL HEALTH SERVICE, KS
- KS011 KANSAS STATE UNIVERSITY, WATER RESOURCES RESEARCH INST, KS
- KS017 KANSAS UNIVERSITY-CENTER FOR RESEARCH INC, KS
- KS018 KANSAS WATER OFFICE, KS
- KSO10 KANSAS WATER RESOURCES DIVISION, KS
- KSO23 SEDGWICK COUNTY DEPT OF ENVIRONMENTAL MANAGEMENT, KS

CODE

ORGANIZATION NAME

- KS015 SOUTHWEST GROUNDWATER MANAGEMENT DIST 3. KS
- KS004 TOPEKA WATER DEPARTMENT. KS
- KSO26 TOPEKA-SHAWNEE COUNTY METROPOLITAN PLANNING COMM. KS
- KS025 TR MAP COMPANY, KS
- KS007 UNIVERSITY OF KANSAS, KS
- KS008 WICHITA METROPOLITAN AREA PLANNING DEPT, KS

KENTUCKY

- KY020 ASSOCIATION OF AMERICAN STATE GEOLOGISTS. KY
- KY017 CITY OF ELIZABETHTOWN, KY
- KY018 CITY OF LOUISVILLE, KY
- KY003 DIVISION-SANIT ENG, KY DEPT FOR HUMAN RESOURCES, KY
- KY011 GRW AERIAL SURVEY, INC, KY
- KY005 KENTUCKY DEPARTMENT OF FISH & WILDLIFE, KY
- KY009 KENTUCKY DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION, KY
- KY001 KENTUCKY DIVISION OF WATER, KY
- KY002 KENTUCKY GEOLOGICAL SURVEY, UNIVERSITY OF KENTUCKY, KY
- KY012 KENTUCKY LEGISLATIVE RESEARCH COMMISSION, KY
- KY016 KENTUCKY TRANSPORTATION CABINET, KY
- KY004 LOUISVILLE WATER COMPANY, KY
- KY013 UNIVERSITY OF KENTUCKY, AGRICULTURAL EXPERIMENT STATION, KY
- KY007 WATER RESOURCES LAB, UNIVERSITY OF LOUISVILLE, KY

LOUISIANA

LA038 - AERO DATA CORPORATION, LA

- LA032 AMERICAN SOCIETY FOR MICROBIOLOGY, LA
- LA033 BATON ROUGE CITY PARISH GOVT, LA
- LA008 BOSSIER CITY WATER PLANT, LA
- LA034 CAPITAL-AREA GROUNDWATER CONSERVATION COMMISSION, LA
- LA012 CENTER FOR WETLAND RESOURCES (LSU), LA
- LA037 DOMINQUE, SZABO & ASSOCIATES, INC, LA
- LA028 ENVIROMED LABORATORIES, INC, LA
- LAO35 HOUMA MAP CO, INC, LA
- LA003 HOUMA WATER TREATMENT PLANT, LA
- LA004 JEFFERSON WATER WORKS DISTRICT NO 2, LA
- LA005 LAFOURCHE WATER WORKS DISTRICT NO 1, LA
- LA017 LOUISIANA COASTAL MANAGEMENT DIVISION, LA
- LA023 LOUISIANA COOPERATIVE FISH & WILDLIFE RES UNIT, LA
- LA010 LOUISIANA DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL QUALITY, LA
- LAOO2 LOUISIANA DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH AND HOSPITALS, LA
- LA022 LOUISIANA DEPT OF AGRIC AND FORESTRY, LA
- LA036 LOUISIANA DEPT OF ENVIRONMENTAL QUALITY, LA
- LA029 LOUISIANA DEPT OF HEALTH & HUMAN RESOURCES, LA
- LA014 LOUISIANA DEPT OF TRANSPORT & DEVELOPMENT, LA
- LA013 LOUISIANA DEPT OF WILDLIFE AND FISHERIES, LA
- LA026 LOUISIANA GEOLOGICAL SURVEY, LA
- LA019 LOUISIANA STATE PLANNING OFFICE, LA
- LA016 LOUISIANA STATE UNIVERSITY, WATER RESOURCES RESEARCH INST, LA

CODE ORGANIZATION NAME

- LA020 LOUISIANA UNIVERSITIES MARINE CONSORTIUM, LA
- LA009 MONROE UTILITIES COMM WATER TREATMENT PLANT, LA
- LA007 NEW ORLEANS SEWERAGE & WATER BOARD, LA
- LA015 PARISH OF EAST BATON ROUGE-ENG DIVISION, LA
- LA001 RAPIDES PARISH WATER WORKS DISTRICT NO 3, LA
- LAO31 REGIONAL PLANN COMM FOR JEFF, ORLEANS, ST. BER, ST TAMM, PAR
- LA025 SABINE RIVER COMPACT ADMINISTRATION, LA
- LA011 SHREVEPORT DEPARTMENT OF WATER & SEWERAGE, LA
- LA030 TULANE UNIVERSITY, LA

MAINE

- MEOO9 ACHERON ENGINEERING SERVICES, ME
- ME019 BIGELOW LABORATORY FOR OCEAN SCIENCES, ME
- ME028 CHEMRISK, ME
- MEO26 CHI OPERATIONS, INC, ME
- MEO22 COBBOSSEE WATERSHED DISTRICT, ME
- MEO25 JAMES W. SEWALL COMPANY, ME
- ME014 MAINE AQUACULTURE ASSOCIATION, ME
- MEO10 MAINE CENTER FOR RESEARCH AND ADVANCED STUDY, ME
- ME015 MAINE DEPARTMENT OF AGRICULTURE, ME
- MEOO4 MAINE DEPARTMENT OF HUMAN SERVICES, ME
- ME008 MAINE DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION, ME
- MEOO1 MAINE DEPT OF ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION, ME
- MEOO5 MAINE DEPT OF INLAND FISHERIES AND WILDLIFE, ME

CODE ORGANIZATION NAME

ME007 - MAINE DEPT OF MARINE RESOURCES, ME

MEOO2 - MAINE GEOLOGICAL SURVEY, ME

MEO12 - MAINE PARKS AND RECREATION BUREAU, ME

ME018 - MAINE PUBLIC UTILITIES COMMISSION, ME

MEOO3 - MAINE STATE PLANNING OFF, RESO PLANNING DIV, ME

MEO11 - MAINE WATER RESOURCES PROGRAM, ME

MEO27 - NEW HARBOR WATER COMPANY, ME

MEO20 - RESEARCH INST OF THE GULF OF MAINE, ME

MEOO6 - UNIVERSITY OF MAINE, ME

MEO24 - WRIGHT-PIERCE ENGINEERS, ME

MARYLAND

MD021 - AIR-PHOTOGRAPHICS, INC, MD

MD031 - AMERICAN FISHERIES SOCIETY, MD

MD044 - ANNE ARUNDEL COUNTY, ENVIRONMENTAL DIVISION, MD

MD042 - ASSOCIATION OF CONSULTING FORESTERS OF AMERICA, MD

MD001 - BALTIMORE COUNTY DEPT OF ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION RES MAN, MD

MD008 - BALTIMORE COUNTY OFFICE OF PLANNING & ZONING, MD

MD027 - BALTIMORE DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS, MD

MD002 - BALTIMORE WATER FACILITIES DIVISION, MD

MD061 - BUSINESS RESOURCES GROUP, INC, MD

MD045 - CALVERT COUNTY, MD

MD046 - CAROLINE COUNTY, MD

MD047 - CARROLL COUNTY GOVERNMENT, MD

CODE ORGANIZATION NAME

MD039 - CHESAPEAKE AUDUBON SOCIETY, INC. MD

MD029 - CHESAPEAKE BAY FOUNDATION (CBF), MD

MD041 - COMMITTEE TO PRESERVE ASSATEAGUE ISLAND, INC, MD

MD040 - DEER CREEK WATERSHED ASSOCIATION. MD

MD009 - DYNAMAC CORPORATION, MD

MD014 - GENERAL SCIENCE CORPORATION, MD

MD015 - GREENHORNE AND O'MARA, INC. MD

MD063 - H & M ENGINEERING, INC, MD

MD057 - HANDAR, INC, MD

MD035 - JOHNS HOPKINS UNIVERSITY, MD

MD023 - MARYLAND ASSOCIATION OF SOIL CONSER DIST, INC., MD

MD032 - MARYLAND DEPT OF HEALTH & MENTAL HYGIENE, MD

MD058 - MARYLAND DEPT OF THE ENVIRONMENT, MD

MD010 - MARYLAND DEPT OF TRANSPORTATION, STATE HIGHWAY ADMIN, MD

MD049 - MARYLAND ENERGY ADMINISTRATION, MD

MD006 - MARYLAND GEOLOGICAL SURVEY, MD

MD017 - MARYLAND LEGISLATIVE REFERENCE DEPARTMENT, MD

MD007 - MARYLAND NATURAL RESOURCES, WATER RESOURCES ADMINISTRATION, MD

MD003 - MARYLAND STATE DEPT OF NATURAL RESOURCES, MD

MD030 - MARYLAND UNIV-CTR FOR ENVIRO & ESTUARINE STUDIES, MD

MD018 - MARYLAND WATER RESOURCES RESEARCH CENTER, MD

MD004 - MONTGOMERY COUNTY DEPT OF ENVIRONMENTAL PROT, MD

MD043 - MONTGOMERY COUNTY STORM WATER MANAGEMENT, MD

CODE

ORGANIZATION NAME

MD026 - NATIONAL WEATHER ASSOCIATION (NWA), MD

MD056 - P.G. INTERNATIONAL, INC. MD

MD054 - PHOTO SCIENCE, INC. MD

MD024 - REGIONAL PLANNING COUNCIL, MD

MD037 - RENEWABLE NATURAL RESOURCES FOUNDATION, MD

MD038 - SMITHSONIAN ENVIRONMENTAL RESEARCH CENTER, MD

MD050 - ST. MARYS COUNTY, MD

MD051 - TOWN OF POOLESVILLE, MD

MD028 - TRACOR HYDRONAUTICS, INC. MD

MD019 - UNIVERSITY OF MARYLAND, DEPT OF CIVIL ENGINEERING, MD

MD052 - UPPER POTOMAC RIVER COMMISSION, MD

MD053 - WASHINGTON SURBURBAN SANITARY COMMISSION, MD

MD055 - WORCESTER ENVIRONMENTAL TRUST, MD

MASSACHUSETTS

MAO22 - ALDEN RESEARCH LABORATORY, INC, MA

MA034 - ASSOCIATION FOR PRESERVATION OF CAPE CODE INC, MA

MA009 - AVIS AIRMAP, INC. MA

MAOO7 - BARNSTABLE COUNTY HEALTH DEPARTMENT, MA

MA011 - BOSTON REDEVELOPMENT AUTHORITY, MA

MA038 - CAPE COD COMMISSION, MA

MA012 - COL-EAST, INC, MA

MAO43 - CONNECTICUT RIVER VALLEY FLOOD CONTROL COMMISSION, MA

MA025 - CONNECTICUT RIVER WATERSHED COUNCIL, INC., MA

- MA046 ECOSCIENCE LABORATORY, INC, MA
- MAO32 EXECUTIVE OFFICE OF ENVIRONMENTAL AFFAIR, MA
- MA001 GIDLEY LABORATORIES, INC, MA
- MAO45 GRADIENT CORPORATION, MA
- MA023 HARVARD UNIVERSITY, MA
- MAO44 HMM ASSOCIATES, INC, MA
- MAO36 MARINE BIOLOGICAL LABORATORY LIBRARY, MA
- MAO31 MASSACHUSETTS ASSOCIATION OF CONSERVATION COMM, INC., MA
- MAO27 MASSACHUSETTS COOPERATIVE FISHERY RESEARCH UNIT, MA
- MAO39 MASSACHUSETTS DEM DIV OF WATER RESOURCES. MA
- MAOO8 MASSACHUSETTS DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS. MA
- MAO19 MASSACHUSETTS DEPT OF ENVIRONMENTAL MANAGEMENT. MA
- MAO33 MASSACHUSETTS DEPT OF FISH, WILDLIFE & REC VEHICLE, MA
- MAOO3 MASSACHUSETTS DIVISION OF WATER POLLUTION CONTROL, MA
- MA015 MASSACHUSETTS ENERGY FACILITIES SITING COUNCIL, MA
- MAO26 MASSACHUSETTS EXECUTIVE OFFICE OF ENVIRONMENTAL AFFAIRS, MA
- MAO18 MASSACHUSETTS INST OF TECHNOLOGY, SEA GRANT COLLEGE PROGRAM, MA
- MAO16 MASSACHUSETTS SPECIAL LEGISLATIVE COMM ON WTR SUPPLY, MA
- MA010 MASSACHUSETTS WATER RESOURCES COMMISSION, MA
- MAO40 METRO DISTRICT COMM DIVISION OF WATERSHED MANAGEMENT, MA
- MA006 MILLIPORE CORPORATION, MA
- MAO35 NEW ENGLAND WATER POLLUTION CONTROL ASSOCIATION, MA
- MAO30 SOUTHEASTERN MASSACHUSETTS UNIVERSITY, MA

ORGANIZATION NAME

MAOO5 - THERMO-ELECTRIC CORPORATION, MA

MAO37 - TONICS, INC, MA

MAOO2 - WATER RESOURCES RESEARCH CENTER, MASSACHUSETTS UNIVERSITY, MA

MA028 - WILLIAMS COLLEGE, MA

MAO20 - WOODS HOLE OCEANOGRAPHIC INSTITUTION, MA

MICHIGAN

MIOO7 - ABRAMS AERIAL SURVEY CORPORATION, MI

MI052 - AMERICAN SOCIETY OF AGRICULTURAL ENGINEERS, MI

MIOO8 - BENDIX AEROSPACE SYSTEMS DIVISION, MI

MI009 - CAPITOL AIR SURVEY, MI

MIO40 - CENTRAL UPPER PENINSULA PLAN & DEV REG COM, MI

MIO81 - CITY OF BATTLE CREEK, MI

MIO62 - CITY OF FLINT DPW & UTILITIES, MI

MI063 - CITY OF IMLAY, MI

MI064 - CITY OF KALAMAZOO, MI

MIO65 - CITY OF MASON, MI

MI066 - CITY OF PORTAGE, MI

MIO67 - CITY OF ST JOHNS, MI

MIO41 - CLINTON RIVER WATERSHED COUNCIL, MI

MIO69 - COLDWATER BOARD PUBLIC UTILITIES, MI

MIO42 - EAST CENTRAL MICHIGAN PLAN & DEV REGION, MI

MIO43 - EASTERN UPPER PENINSULA REG PLAN & DEV COM, MI

MI070 - GENESEE COUNTY DRAIN COMMISSION, MI

ORGANIZATION NAME

MIO44 - GENESEE-LAPEER-SHIAWASSE PLAN & DEV COM. MI

MIO51 - GIFFELS ASSOCIATES, INC (GAI), MI

MI050 - GREAT LAKES COMMISSION, MI

MI019 - GREAT LAKES FISHERY LABORATORY, MI

MI058 - HOPE COLLEGE, MI

MIO45 - HURON RIVER WATERSHED COUNCIL, MI

MIO71 - HURON-CLINTON METROPOLITAN AUTHORITY, MI

MIO27 - INTERNATIONAL ASSOCIATION FOR GREAT LAKES RES. MI

MI006 - JOHNSON & ANDERSON, INC, MI

MI072 - LANSING BOARD OF WATER & LIGHT, MI

MI078 - M.S.U. COOPERATIVE EXTENSION SERVICE, MI

MI073 - MACOMB COUNTY, MI

MI054 - MICHIGAN AGRICULTURAL EXP STA-MSU, MI

MIOO1 - MICHIGAN DEPARTMENT OF NATURAL RESOURCES, MI

MI077 - MICHIGAN DEPT OF AGRICULTURE, MI

MI011 - MICHIGAN DEPT OF TRANSPORTATION, MI

MIO20 - MICHIGAN FISHERIES DIVISION, MI

MIO21 - MICHIGAN GEOLOGICAL SURVEY, MI

MI053 - MICHIGAN INSTITUTE FOR FISHERIES RESEARCH, MI

MI022 - MICHIGAN LEGISLATIVE SERVICE BUREAU, MI

MI023 - MICHIGAN PUBLIC HEALTH DEPARTMENT, MI

MI060 - MICHIGAN PURE WATER COUNCIL, MI

MI035 - MICHIGAN SEA GRANT COLLEGE PROGRAM, MI

CODE

- MIOO2 MICHIGAN STATE UNIVERSITY, MI
- MIO59 MICHIGAN UNITED CONSERVATION CLUBS, MI
- MIO24 MICHIGAN WATER MANAGEMENT DIVISION, MI
- MIO38 MICHIGAN WATER RESOURCES COMMISSION, MI
- MIO79 NATURAL SCIENCE SYSTEMS, MI
- MIO47 NORTHEAST MICHIGAN COUNCIL OF GOVERNMENTS. MI
- MIO46 NORTHERN MICHIGAN ENV ACTION COUNCIL, MI
- MIO48 NORTHWEST MICHIGAN REG PLAN & DEV COM, MI
- MIOO5 NORTHWEST WATERSHED PROJECT, MI
- MI003 NSF INTERNATIONAL, MI
- MI074 OAKLAND COUNTY DRAIN COMMISSION, MI
- MIO17 OAKLAND COUNTY PLANNING DIVISION, MI
- MIO75 OTSEGO COUNTY ROAD COMMISSION, MI
- MIO49 REGION II PLANNING COMMISSION, MI
- MIO39 SOUTHEAST MICHIGAN AREAWIDE WATER QUALITY BOARD, MI
- MI014 SOUTHEAST MICHIGAN COUNCIL OF GOVERNMENTS, MI
- MI015 STEREO FOTO, INC. MI
- MIO37 TOXIC SUBSTANCE CONTROL COMMISSION, MI
- MIO32 TRI-COUNTY REGIONAL PLANNING COMMISSION, MI
- MI076 VILLAGE OF ELSIE, MI
- MIO33 WEST MICHIGAN SHORELINE REG DEV COM, MI
- MIO34 WESTERN UPPER PENINSULA PLAIN & DEV REGION, MI
- MIO68 YPSILANTI COMMUNITY UTILITIES AUTHORITY, MI

ORGANIZATION NAME

MINNESOTA

MNO38 - ARROWHEAD REGIONAL DEVELOPMENT COMM, MN

MN054 - BASSETT CREEK WATERSHED MANAGEMENT ORG, MN

MN009 - BLANDIN PAPER COMPANY, MN

MN031 - BOARD OF SOIL RESOURCES, MN

MNO60 - CARNELIAN-MARINE WATERSHED DISTRICT, MN

MN051 - CITY OF EAGAN, MN

MN050 - CITY OF ST LOUIS PARK, MN

MN064 - COMPUTER SCIENCE CORPORATION, MN

MN007 - DULUTH WATER AND GAS DEPARTMENT, MN

MNOO2 - EVELETH TACONITE COMPANY, MN

MNO49 - FRESHWATER SOCIETY, MN

MNO41 - GRAY FRESHWATER BIOLOGICAL INSTITUTE, MN

MNOO1 - HENNEPIN COUNTY HIGHWAY DEPARTMENT, MN

MN058 - HILL ANNEX STATE PARK, MN

MN065 - INTERSTATE COUNCIL ON WATER POLICY, MN

MNO23 - LAND MANAGEMENT BUREAU LAKE STATES OFFICE, MN

MN015 - MARK HURD AERIAL SURVEYS, INC, MN

MNO20 - MARTINEZ MAPPING AND ENGINEERING, INC., MN

MNO11 - METROPOLITAN (ST PAUL) WASTE CONTROL COMM, MN

MNO21 - METROPOLITAN COUNCIL OF THE TWIN CITIES, MN

MN056 - MIDDLE RIVER-SNAKE RIVER-WATERSHED DISTRICT, MN

MNO43 - MINNEAPOLIS PUBLIC LIBRARY & INFOR CTR, MN

- MNO24 MINNESOTA AGRICULTURE DEPARTMENT, MN
- MNO45 MINNESOTA CONSERVATION FEDERATION, MN
- MNO19 MINNESOTA DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH, MN
- MN018 MINNESOTA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION, MN
- MN003 MINNESOTA DEPT OF NATURAL RESOURCES. MN
- MNO40 MINNESOTA GEOLOGICAL SURVEY. MN
- MNO26 MINNESOTA LAKE SUPERIOR BASIN STUDIES CENTER, MN
- MNO27 MINNESOTA METROPOLITAN WASTE CONTROL COMMISSION, MN
- MNOO8 MINNESOTA ORE OPER, USS CORP, MN
- MNO12 MINNESOTA POLLUTION CONTROL AGENCY, MN
- MN010 MINNESOTA POWER & LIGHT COMPANY, MN
- MNO42 MINNESOTA SEA GRANT EXTENSION PROGRAM, MN
- MN028 MINNESOTA SOIL AND WATER CONSERVATION BOARD, MN
- MNO30 MINNESOTA WATER PLANNING BOARD, MN
- MN032 MINNESOTA WATERS DIVISION, MN
- MN061 MORRISON CO SOIL & WATER CONS DISTRICT, MN
- MNOO4 OTTER TAIL POWER COMPANY, MN
- MN005 RAMSEY COUNTY ENVIRONMENTAL SERVICE, MN
- MNO46 SAINT PAUL PORT AUTHORITY, MN
- MN016 SYSTEMS FOR WATER INFORMATION MANAGEMENT, MN
- MN014 UNITED POWER ASSOCIATION, MN
- MNO44 UNIVERSITY OF MINNESOTA-ENTOMOLOGY LIBRARY, MN
- MN013 WASHINGTON COUNTY HIGHWAY DEPARTMENT, MN

ORGANIZATION NAME

MNO17 - WATER RESOURCES RESEARCH CENTER, UNIVERSITY OF MINNESOTA, MN

MNO62 - WHITE EARTH RESERVATION TRIBAL COUNCIL. MN

MISSISSIPPI

MSO31 - CITY OF LAUREL, MS

MSOO4 - CITY OF MERIDIAN WATER & SEWER DEPARTMENT, MS

MS005 - COLUMBUS LIGHT & WATER DEPARTMENT, MS

MS006 - DIVISION OF SANIT ENG, MISS STATE BOARD OF HEALTH, MS

MSO23 - GULF COAST RESEARCH LABORATORY, MS

MSO27 - HARRISON COUNTY DEVELOPMENT COMMISSION, MS

MSO26 - HARRISON COUNTY PLANNING DEPARTMENT. MS

MSOO2 - JACKSON CITY WATER WORKS, MS

MSO28 - JACKSON COUNTY BOARD SUPERVISORS, MS

MSO29 - JACKSON COUNTY PORT AUTHORITY, MS

MSO14 - MAPTECH, INC, MS

MS008 - MISSISSIPPI BUREAU OF LAND & WATER RESOURCES, MS

MSO10 - MISSISSIPPI BUREAU OF MARINE RESOURCES, MS

MS007 - MISSISSIPPI DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL QUALITY, MS

MSO17 - MISSISSIPPI DEPT OF WILDLIFE, FISHERIES AND PARKS, MS

MSO15 - MISSISSIPPI LEGISLATIVE REFERENCE BUREAU, MS

MSO20 - MISSISSIPPI RESEARCH & DEVELOPMENT CENTER, MS

MSO16 - MISSISSIPPI SOIL & WATER CONSERVATION COMM, MS

MSO13 - MISSISSIPPI STATE UNIVERSITY, MS

MSO24 - NAVAL OCEANOGRAPHY COMMAND, MS

CODE

ORGANIZATION NAME

- MS009 PAT HARRISON WATERWAY DISTRICT, MS
- MSO30 PEARL RIVER BASIN DEVELOPMENT DISTRICT, MS
- MSOO3 PEARL RIVER VALLEY WATER SUPPLY DISTRICT. MS
- MS025 SABINE RIVER COMPACT ADMINISTRATION, MS
- MS001 VICKSBURG CITY WATER TREATMENT PLANT, MS

MISSOURI

- MOO31 AQUASCIENCE RESEARCH GROUP INC, MO
- MOO14 BLACK & VEATCH, MO
- MOO11 BURNS AND MC DONNELL, MO
- MOO43 CITY OF SPRINGFIELD MISSOURI PLANNING DEPARTMENT, MO
- MOO42 CITY UTILITIES OF SPRINGFIELD, MO
- MOO32 JACKSON CITY (MO) PARKS & RECREATION DEPARTMENT, MO
- MOOO4 LITTLE RIVER DRAINAGE DISTRICT, MO
- MOO15 M. J. HARDEN ASSOCIATES, INC, MO
- MOOO3 METROPOLITAN ST LOUIS SEWER DISTRICT, MO
- MOO10 MID-AMERICA REGIONAL COUNCIL, MO
- MOO34 MISSOURI COOPERATIVE FISH AND WILDLIFE RES UNIT, MO
- MOOO1 MISSOURI DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH, MO
- MOO39 MISSOURI DEPT OF CONSERVATION, MO
- MOOO5 MISSOURI DIV OF GEOL & LAND SURVEY, DEPT-NAT RESO, MO
- MOO18 MISSOURI FISHERIES DIVISION, MO
- MOO19 MISSOURI GEOLOGY AND LAND SURVEY DIVISION, MO
- MOO44 MISSOURI HIGHWAY & TRANSPORTATION DEPARTMENT, MO

CODE ORGANIZATION NAME

MOO20 - MISSOURI LEGISLATIVE RESEARCH COMMITTEE, MO

MOO21 - MISSOURI PUBLIC DRINKING WATER PROGRAM, MO

MOO22 - MISSOURI RIVER BASIN COMMISSION, MO

MOO35 - MISSOURI SOIL & WATER DISTRICTS COMMISSION, MO

MO012 - MISSOURI STATE HIGHWAY DEPARTMENT, MO

MO006 - MISSOURI WATER POLLUTION CONTROL PROGRAM, MO

MOO46 - SRENCO PHOTOGRAPHY, MO

MOOO9 - SURDEX CORPORATION, MO

MOOO7 - UNION ELECTRIC COMPANY, MO

MOOO8 - UNIVERSITY OF MISSOURI-COLUMBIA, MO

MOOO2 - UNIVERSITY OF MISSOURI-ROLLA, MO

MOO41 - WALKER AND ASSOCIATES, INC, MO

MONTANA

MT025 - CHEN-NORTHERN, INC, MT

MT024 - CITY OF CLARE, MT

MTO20 - CITY OF HELENA, MT

MT022 - CITY OF PLENTYWOOD, MT

MTO21 - DANIELS COUNTY CONSERVATION DISTRICT, MT

MT013 - LAND MANAGEMENT BUREAU MONTANA DISTRICT, MT

MT005 - MONTANA BUREAU OF MINES & GEOLOGY, MT

MT001 - MONTANA DEPARTMENT OF FISH, WILDLIFE & PARKS, MT

MT003 - MONTANA DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH & ENVIR SCIENCES, MT

MT004 - MONTANA DEPARTMENT OF NATURAL RESO & CONSERVATION, MT

CODE

ORGANIZATION NAME

- MTO18 MONTANA DEPARTMENT OF STATE LANDS, MT
- MTO23 MONTANA RESERVED WATER RIGHTS COMPACT COMMISSION, MT
- MT002 MONTANA UNIVERSITY SYSTEM. WATER RESOURCES CENTER. MT
- MT008 MULTITECH, MT
- MTO17 NORTHERN ENGINEERING AND TESTING, INC., MT
- MT015 OLD WEST REGIONAL COMMISSION, MT
- MT019 SALISH & KOOTENAI TRIBES OF FLATHEAD RESERVATION, MT
- MT010 THE MOUNT ASCENSION GROUP, MT
- MTOO7 UNIVERSITY OF MONTANA. MT
- MT006 WESTECH, INC, MT

NEBRASKA

- NEO21 CENTRAL PLATTE NATURAL RESOURCES DISTRICT, NE
- NEO20 CITY OF GRAND ISLAND, NE
- NEO26 CITY OF LINCOLN, NE
- NEO11 HOSKINS-WESTERN-SONDEREGGER, INC, NE
- NEO25 LITTLE BLUE NATURAL RESOURCES DISTRICT, NE
- NEO22 LOWER REPUBLICAN NATURAL RESOURCES DISTRICT, NE
- NEOO3 METROPOLITAN UTILITIES DISTRICT, NE
- NEO12 NATIONAL PARK SERVICE MIDWEST REGION, NE
- NEOO2 NEBR DEPT OF ENVIR CONT, WATER QUALITY DIV, NE
- NEO18 NEBRASKA ASSOCIATION OF RESOURCES DISTRICT, NE
- NEOO5 NEBRASKA DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH, NE
- NEOO9 NEBRASKA DEPARTMENT OF ROADS, NE

ORGANIZATION NAME

- NEO10 NEBRASKA DEPARTMENT OF WATER RESOURCES. NE
- NEO14 NEBRASKA ENVIRONMENTAL CONTROL DEPARTMENT. NE
- NEOO1 NEBRASKA GAME & PARKS COMMISSION, NE
- NE016 NEBRASKA LEGISLATIVE COUNCIL, NE
- NEOO6 NEBRASKA NATURAL RESOURCES COMMISSION, NE
- NEO27 OFFICE OF THE DOUGLAS COUNTY SURVEYOR/ENGINEER, NE
- NEOO4 SOIL & WATER TESTING LAB, UNIV OF NEBRASKA, NE
- NEO23 TWIN PLATTE NATURAL RESOURCES DISTRICT, NE
- NEO24 UPPER LOUP NATURAL RESOURCES DISTRICT, NE

NEVADA

- NVO32 ALL MEDIA PHOTO, NV
- NVO40 BILL MILLER PHOTOGRAPHY, NV
- NV026 CARSON CITY UTILITY DEPARTMENT, NV
- NVO45 CHURCHILL COUNTY, NV
- NVO46 CITY OF FALLON, NV
- NVO49 CITY OF NORTH LAS VEGAS. NV
- NVO44 CITY OF RENO, NV
- NV015 CLARK COUNTY HEALTH DISTRICT, NV
- NVO22 COLORADO RIVER COMMISSION, NV
- NV030 COOPER AERIAL OF NEVADA, INC, NV
- NV054 DAVID PHILLIPS PHOTOGRAPHY, NV
- NVOO3 DIVISION-WATER RESO, NEVADA DEPT-CONS & NAT RESO, NV
- NV043 DOUGLAS COUNTY, NV

- NVO36 FISH AND WILDLIFE SERVICE NEVADA, NV
- NVO29 GREAT BASIN AERIAL SURVEYS, NV
- NV033 INDUSTRIAL PHOTOGRAPHIC ASSOCIATES. NV
- NV028 KAMINSKI STUDIOS LTD, NV
- NV017 LAS VEGAS VALLEY WATER DISTRICT, NV
- NV048 MACKAY SCHOOL OF MINES, NV
- NV034 MITRANI PHOTOGRAPHY, NV
- NVO50 NEVADA AERIAL MAPPING, INC. NV
- NV019 NEVADA BUREAU OF LABORATORIES AND RESEARCH, NV
- NVOO7 NEVADA BUREAU OF MINES & GEOLOGY, NV
- NV008 NEVADA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION, NV
- NVOO9 NEVADA DEPARTMENT OF WILDLIFE, NV
- NVOO1 NEVADA DEPT OF CONS & NAT RES, DIV OF ENVIRONMENTAL PROTEC, NV
- NV010 NEVADA DIVISION OF FORESTRY, NV
- NVO41 NEVADA STATE CONSERVATION COMMISSION, NV
- NVOO6 NEVADA STATE DIVISION OF HEALTH, NV
- NVO12 NEVADA STATE HELATH DIV, BUR OF HEALTH PROTECTION SERVICES, NV
- NV039 NEVADA WILDLIFE DEPARTMENT, NV
- NV052 PERSHING COUNTY WATER CONSERVATION DISTRICT, NV
- NVO31 PORTRAITS BY HOMER & VAN, NV
- NV055 QUATERNARY SCIENCES CENTER, DESERT RESEARCH INSTITUTE, NV
- NVO25 RENO-SPARKS JOINT WASTE WATER POLLUTION CONTROL PLANT, NV
- NV018 SIERRA PACIFIC POWER COMPANY, NV

ORGANIZATION NAME

- NVO51 TAHOE REGIONAL PLANNING AGENCY, NV
- NVO47 TRANSMAP AERIAL SURVEYS, NV
- NV014 UNIVERSITY OF NEVADA, COLLEGE OF AGRICULTURE, NV
- NVOO5 UNIVERSITY OF NEVADA-RENO, DEPT RANGE, WILDLIFE AND FORESTRY, NV
- NVO27 UPSON-DONDERO STUDIOS, NV
- NV002 WALKER RIVER IRRIGATION DISTRICT, NV
- NVO23 WALTERS ENGINEERING, INC., NV
- NV016 WASHOE COUNTY DISTRICT HEALTH DEPARTMENT, NV
- NV013 WATER RESOURCES CENTER, NEVADA UNIVERSITY SYSTEM, NV

NEW HAMPSHIRE

- NHO20 ENVIRONMENTAL SCIENCE & ENGINEERING, INC, NH
- NHO16 MERRIMACK RIVER VALLEY FLOOD CONTROL COMMISSION, NH
- NH014 MOUNT WASHINGTON OBSERVATORY, NH
- NHO17 NASHUA REGIONAL PLANNING COMMISSION, NH
- NHO12 NEW HAMPSHIRE DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL SERVICES, NH
- NH003 NEW HAMPSHIRE DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS AND HIGHWAYS. NH
- NHO15 NEW HAMPSHIRE FISH AND GAME DEPARTMENT. NH
- NHO09 NEW HAMPSHIRE STATE CONSERVATION COMMITTEE, NH
- NHOO5 NEW HAMPSHIRE STATE PLANNING OFFICE, NH
- NH013 NEW HAMPSHIRE WATER RESOURCES BOARD, NH
- NH002 NEW HAMPSHIRE WATER SUPPLY & POLLUTION CONTROL DIV , NH
- NHO11 STUDENT CONSERVATION ASSOCIATION, NH
- NHO18 TOWN OF CONWAY, NH

ORGANIZATION NAME

NHOO1 - WATER RESOURCES RESEARCH CENTER, UNIVERSITY OF NEW HAMPSHIRE, NH

NHO19 - WATER TEST CORPORATION, NH

NHOO7 - WILLIAM T. LORENZ AND COMPANY, NH

NEW JERSEY

NJ013 - AERIAL DATA REDUCTION ASSOCIATION, NJ

NJ016 - ATLANTIC COUNTY DIVISION OF PLANNING, NJ

NJ038 - C.W. THORNTHWAITE ASSOC LAB OF CLIMATOLOGY, NJ

NJ012 - CAPE MAY COUNTY PLANNING BOARD, NJ

NJ043 - COUNTY OF BERGEN, NJ

NJ017 - CUMBERLAND COUNTY PLANNING BOARD, NJ

NJ011 - GEOD AERIAL SURVEYS, INC, NJ

NJ054 - HANDEX OF NEW JERSEY, INC, NJ

NJ020 - HUNTERDON COUNTY PLANNING BOARD, NJ

NJ053 - HYDROQUAL, INC, NJ

NJ041 - INTERNATIONAL HYDRONICS CORPORATION, NJ

NJ005 - KEARNEY MUNICIPAL UTILITIES AUTHORITY, NJ

NJ021 - MERCER COUNTY PLANNING BOARD, NJ

NJ022 - MIDDLESEX COUNTY PLANNING BOARD, NJ

NJ023 - MONMOUTH COUNTY PLANNING BOARD, NJ

NJ008 - MONTCLAIR STATE COLLEGE, NJ

NJ046 - MORRIS COUNTY MUNICIPAL UTILITY AUTHORITY, NJ

NJ024 - MORRIS COUNTY PLANNING BOARD, NJ

NJ010 - NEW JERSEY DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION, NJ

CODE ORGANIZATION NAME

- NJO37 NEW JERSEY DEPT OF ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION, NJ
- NJO28 NEW JERSEY DIV OF FISH, GAME & WILDLIFE, NJ
- NJO27 NEW JERSEY ENVIR PROTECTION, OFFICE OF ENVIR ANALYSIS. NJ
- NJ007 NEW JERSEY GEOLOGICAL SURVEY, NJ
- NJ029 NEW JERSEY LEGISLATIVE INFO AND RES DIVISION, NJ
- NJ030 NEW JERSEY LEGISLATIVE SERVICES AGENCY, NJ
- NJO31 NEW JERSEY SOLID WASTE ADMINISTRATION, NJ
- NJO32 NEW JERSEY STATE LIBRARY, NJ
- NJ014 OCEAN COUNTY PLANNING BOARD, NJ
- NJ004 PASSAIC COUNTY, NJ
- NJ001 PASSAIC VALLEY WATER COMMISSION, NJ
- NJ040 PRINCETON UNIVERSITY, NJ
- NJ009 ROBINSON AERIAL SURVEYS, INC, NJ
- NJ006 RUTGERS UNIVERSITY, CENTER FOR COASTAL AND ENV, NJ
- NJ047 SOMERSET COUNTY ENGINEER, NJ
- NJ025 SOMERSET COUNTY PLANNING BOARD, NJ
- NJ042 STEVENS INSTITUTE OF TECHNOLOGY, NJ
- NJO51 THE ENVIRON CORPORATION, NJ
- NJ049 TOWNSHIP OF BRIDGEWATER, NJ
- NJ044 TOWNSHIP OF CRANFORD, NJ
- NJ050 TOWNSHIP OF LOGAN, NJ
- NJ026 UNION COUNTY DIV OF PLANNING & DEVELOPMENT, NJ
- NJ052 VILA-SCOTT AIRBORNE EXPLORATION, INC, NJ

ORGANIZATION NAME

NJOO3 - WANAQUE LAB, NORTH JERSEY DIST WATER SUP COM, NJ

NJ048 - WEST WINDSOR TOWNSHIP, NJ

NJ035 - WETLANDS INSTITUTE, NJ

NJ033 - YOUTH ENVIRONMENTAL SOCIETY, NJ

NEW MEXICO

NMO42 - ALAMO NAVAJO CHAPTER, NM

NMO36 - ALBUQUERQUE METRO ARROYO FCA, NM

NMO25 - ARCH-HURLEY CONSERVANCY DISTRICT, NM

NMO29 - BUREAU OF BUSINESS & ECONOMIC RESEARCH. NM

NMO18 - CARLSBAD IRRIGATION DISTRICT, NM

NMO41 - CITY OF ALAMOGORDO, NM

NMO38 - CITY OF ALBUQUERQUE, NM

NMO37 - CITY OF LAS CRUCES, NM

NMO44 - CITY OF RATON, NM

NMO34 - COSTILLA CREEK COMPACT COMMISSION, NM

NMO45 - COUNTY OF BERNALILLO, NM

NMO15 - DEPARTMENT OF GAME AND FISH (NM), NM

NMO19 - ELEPHANT BUTTE IRRIGATION DISTRICT, NM

NMO20 - FORT SUMNER IRRIGATION DISTRICT, NM

NMO17 - INTERSTATE STREAM COMMISSION (NM), NM

NMO50 - JEMEZ RIVER INDIAN WATER AUTHORITY, NM

NMO21 - MIDDLE RIO GRANDE CONSERVANCY DISTRICT, NM

NMO46 - NAVAJO INDIAN NATION, NM

ORGANIZATION NAME

NMOO3 - NEW MEXICO BUREAU OF MINES AND MINERAL RESOURCES. NM

NMO32 - NEW MEXICO ENERGY, MINERAL AND NATURAL RESOURCES DEPT, NM

NMOO2 - NEW MEXICO ENVIRONMENTAL IMPROVEMENT DIVISION. NM

NM010 - NEW MEXICO INTERSTATE STREAM COMMISSION, NM

NMO11 - NEW MEXICO LEGISLATIVE COUNCIL SERVICE, NM

NMOO1 - NEW MEXICO STATE ENGINEERS OFFICE, NM

NMOO7 - NEW MEXICO STATE HIGHWAY DEPARTMENT, NM

NMOO4 - NEW MEXICO STATE UNIVERSITY, NM

NM014 - OIL CONSERVATION DIVISION (NM), NM

NMO22 - PECOS VALLEY ARTESIAN CONSERVATION DISTRICT, NM

NMO23 - POJAQUE VALLEY IRRIGATION DISTRICT, NM

NMO51 - PRINDLE-HINDS ENVIRONMENTAL, INC, NM

NMO43 - PUEBLO OF ACOMA, NM

NMO48 - PUEBLO OF LAGUNA, NM

NMO39 - PUEBLO OF ZUNI, NM

NMO35 - RIO GRANDE COMPACT COMMISSION, NM

NMO49 - SAN JUAN COUNTY, NM

NMO40 - SANTA FE METRIC WATER BOARD, NM

NMO26 - SOIL AND WATER TESTING LAB (NMSU), NM

NMO27 - SOLAR ENERGY INSTITUTE (NMSU), NM

NMOO6 - THOMAS R MANN AND ASSOCIATES, NM

NMO24 - VERMEJO CONSERVANCY DISTRICT, NM

NMO13 - WATER RESOURCES RESEARCH INSTITUTE (NMSU), NM

ORGANIZATION NAME

NEW YORK

- NYO37 AERIAL CARTOGRAPHICS OF AMERICA (ACA), NY
- NY018 AERO SERVICE CORPORATION, NY
- NY005 AEROGRAPHICS, INC, NY
- NY118 ALBANY COUNTY DEPT OF PUBLIC WORKS, NY
- NY078 ALBANY DEPT WATER & WATER SUPPLY, NY
- NY175 ALBERT MANN LIBRARY CORNELL UNIVERSITY, NY
- NY119 ALLEGANY COUNTY DEPT OF PUBLIC WORKS, NY
- NY117 BESHA ASSOCIATES ENGINEERING CORPORATION, NY
- NYO14 BROOKHAVEN NATIONAL LABORATORY, NY
- NY120 BROOME COUNTY PLANNING DEPT, NY
- NY121 CATTARAUGUS COUNTY DEPT OF PUBLIC WORKS, NY
- NY122 CAYUGA COUNTY HIGHWAY DEPT, NY
- NYO56 CENTER FOR GOVERNMENTAL RESEARCH INC, NY
- NYO53 CENTRAL NEW YORK REG PLAN & DEVEL BOARD, NY
- NY123 CHAUTAUQUA COUNTY DEPT OF PUBLIC WORKS, NY
- NY124 CHEMUNG COUNTY DEPT OF PUBLIC WORKS, NY
- NY125 CHENANGO COUNTY HIGHWAY DEPT, NY
- NYO32 CITY OF ALBANY PLANNING DEPARTMENT, NY
- NYO79 CITY OF ALBANY, NY
- NYO76 CITY OF AUBURN, NY
- NYOO6 CITY OF ROCHESTER WATER TREATMENT PLANT, NY
- NY126 CLINTON COUNTY HIGHWAY DEPT, NY

ORGANIZATION NAME

NY127 - COLUMBIA COUNTY TREASURER, NY

NY179 - COLUMBIA UNIVERSITY, DEPT OF CIVIL ENG & ENGR MECHANICS

NY047 - COLUMBIA UNIVERSITY, LAMONT-DOHERTY GEOLO OBSERV, NY

NY013 - CORNELL UNIVERSITY, NY

NY128 - CORTLAND COUNTY HIGHWAY DEPT, NY

NYO86 - CORTLAND COUNTY PLANNING DEPARTMENT, NY

NY192 - COUNTY OF CATTARAUGUS, NY

NY198 - COUNTY OF CAYUGA, NY

NYO87 - COUNTY OF CHAUTAQUE, NY

NY182 - COUNTY OF CHEMUNG, NY

NY195 - COUNTY OF CHENANGO, NY

NY191 - COUNTY OF COLUMBIA, NY

NY180 - COUNTY OF CORTLAND, NY

NY185 - COUNTY OF DUTCHESS, NY

NY200 - COUNTY OF ERIE, NY

NY181 - COUNTY OF ESSEX, NY

NY194 - COUNTY OF FRANKLIN, NY

NY184 - COUNTY OF FULTON, NY

NY203 - COUNTY OF GREENE, NY

NY193 - COUNTY OF LEWIS, NY

NY197 - COUNTY OF MADISON, NY

NY187 - COUNTY OF ONEIDA, NY

NY201 - COUNTY OF ONTARIO, NY

ORGANIZATION NAME

NY202 - COUNTY OF OSTEGO, NY

NY189 - COUNTY OF OSWEGO, NY

NY196 - COUNTY OF RENSSELAER, NY

NY199 - COUNTY OF SARATOGA, NY

NY188 - COUNTY OF SCHENECTADY, NY

NY186 - COUNTY OF SCHOHARIE, NY

NYO77 - COUNTY OF ULSTER - COUNTY LEGIS, NY

NY190 - COUNTY OF ULSTER, NY

NY183 - COUNTY OF WASHINGTON, NY

NY129 - DELAWARE COUNTY HIGHWAY DEPT, NY

NYOO2 - DIVISION-SANIT & WATER SUP, NASSAU COUNTY PUBLIC SUPPLY, NY

NYO25 - DONALD A THOMAS, LAND SURVEYOR (GENESEO), NY

NY033 - DUNN CORPORATION, NY

NY109 - DUTCHESS CO ENVIRON MANAGEMENT, NY

NY130 - DUTCHESS COUNTY DEPT OF PUBLIC WORKS, NY

NY029 - EL COMP DATA SYSTEMS, INC. NY

NYO54 - ERIE & NIAGARA COUNTIES REG PLAN BOARD, NY

NY131 - ERIE COUNTY DEPT OF PUBLIC WORKS - DIV. OF HIGHWAYS. NY

NY099 - ERIE COUNTY DIVISION ENVIRONMENTAL CONTROL, NY

NY132 - ESSEX COUNTY HIGHWAY DEPT, NY

NY133 - FRANKLIN COUNTY HIGHWAY DEPT, NY

NYO62 - FREDONIA STATE UNIVERSITY-ENVIRONMENTAL RESOURCES CENTER, NY

NYO69 - FROST & SULLIVAN, INC, NY

CODE

ORGANIZATION NAME

NY134 - FULTON COUNTY HIGHWAY DEPT, NY

NY135 - GENESEE COUNTY HIGHWAY DEPT, NY

NYO20 - GEO MAP, INC, NY

NY136 - GREENE COUNTY HIGHWAY DEPT, NY

NY035 - GREENMAN, PEDERSEN, INC, NY

NY137 - HAMILTON COUNTY HIGHWAY DEPT, NY

NY138 - HERKIMER COUNTY HIGHWAY DEPT, NY

NYO68 - HOBART & WILLIAM SMITH COLLEGES, NY

NYO81 - HUDSON BLACK RIVER REGULATING DIST, NY

NYO50 - HYDROMET DATA SERVICES, INC. NY

NYO67 - INFORM, INC, NY

NY112 - INTERNATIONAL ASSOCIATION FOR GREAT LAKES RESEARCH, NY

NYO90 - IRONDEQUOIT BAY PURE WATERS, NY

NY139 - JEFFERSON COUNTY CLERK, NY

NYO57 - LAKE ONTARIO SOUTH SHORE COUNCIL, NY

NY206 - LAND CARE, INC, NY

NY140 - LEWIS COUNTY HIGHWAY DEPT, NY

NY141 - LIVINGSTON COUNTY HIGHWAY DEPT, NY

NY204 - LOCKWOOD MAPPING, INC, NY

NY015 - LOCKWOOD, KESSLER & BARTLETT, INC, NY

NY089 - LONG ISLAND REGIONAL PLAN BOARD, NY

NY142 - MADISON COUNTY HIGHWAY DEPT, NY

NY207 - MCINTOSH AND MCINTOSH, INC, NY

- NY143 MONROE COUNTY PHYSICAL SERVICES, NY
- NY009 MONROE COUNTY WATER AUTHORITY. NY
- NY144 MONTGOMERY COUNTY DEPT OF PUBLIC WORKS, NY
- NY145 NASSAU COUNTY DEPT OF PUBLIC WORKS. NY
- NYO66 NATURAL RESOURCES DEFENSE COUNCIL. NY
- NY105 NEW YORK CITY DEPARTMENT OF SANITATION. NY
- NYO16 NEW YORK CITY DEPT OF ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION, NY
- NY178 NEW YORK CITY DEPT OF PLANNING, PUB & MAP SALES, NY
- NYO64 NEW YORK COOPERATIVE FISHERY AND WILDLIFE UNIT, NY
- NY176 NEW YORK DEPT OF TRANSPORTATION, MAPPING DIV, NY
- NYO40 NEW YORK ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION BUREAU. NY
- NYO41 NEW YORK ENVIRONMENTAL RESEARCH CENTER, NY
- NY042 NEW YORK FISH AND WILDLIFE DIVISION. NY
- NYO44 NEW YORK LEGISLATIVE LIBRARY, NY
- NYO63 NEW YORK SEA GRANT INSTITUTE, NY
- NY058 NEW YORK SOIL & WATER CONSERVATION COMMITTEE, NY
- NYOO1 NEW YORK STATE DEPT OF ENVIRONMENTAL CONS. NY
- NY022 NEW YORK STATE DEPT OF HEALTH, NY
- NYO84 NEW YORK STATE DEPT TRANS/BRD & CONSTRUC BUREAU, NY
- NY094 NEW YORK STATE ENERGY RES & DEV AUTH AGENCY, NY
- NYO43 NEW YORK STATE GEOLOGICAL SURVEY, NY
- NY115 NEW YORK STATE POWER AUTHORITY, NY
- NYO48 NEW YORK STATE SEA GRANT EXTENSION PROGRAM, NY

- NYO12 NEW YORK STATE UNIVERSITY AT BUFFALO, GREAT LAKES LAB, NY
- NY092 NEW YORK STATE UNIVERSITY REGENTS RESEARCH, NY
- NY059 NEW YORK WATER POLLUTION CONTROL ASSOCIATION, NY
- NYO45 NEW YORK WATERWAYS MAINTENANCE DIVISION, NY
- NY146 NIAGARA COUNTY PLANNING DEPT. NY
- NYO71 OCEANSIDE MARINE NATURE STUDY AREA, NY
- NY147 ONEIDA COUNTY DEPT OF PUBLIC WORKS. NY
- NY148 ONONDAGA COUNTY HIGHWAY DIVISION, NY
- NYO82 ONONDAGA COUNTY WATER AUTHORITY, NY
- NYO98 ONONDAGA ENVIRONMENTAL MANAGEMENT COUNCIL. NY
- NY149 ONTARIO COUNTY HIGHWAY DEPT, NY
- NY150 ORANGE COUNTY DEPT PUBLIC WORKS. NY
- NY151 ORLEANS COUNTY HIGHWAY DEPT, NY
- NY152 OSWEGO COUNTY DEPT PUBLIC WORKS, NY
- NY093 OSWEGO COUNTY PLANNING BOARD, NY
- NY153 OTSEGO COUNTY REAL PROPERTY TAX DEPT, NY
- NY205 PETER H. TUCKER CONSULTING ENGINEER, NY
- NY154 PUTNAM COUNTY HIGHWAY DEPT, NY
- NY011 RENNSELAER POLYTECHNIC INSTITUTE, NY
- NY155 RENSSELAER COUNTY HIGHWAY DEPT, NY
- NYO88 ROCKLAND COUNTY DRAINAGE AGENCY, NY
- NY156 ROCKLAND COUNTY HIGHWAY DEPT, NY
- NY158 SARATOGA COUNTY DEPT PUBLIC WORKS, NY

- NY031 SCHENECTADY COUNTY PLANNING DEPARTMENT. NY
- NY159 SCHENECTADY FINANCE COMMISSIONER, NY
- NY160 SCHOHARIE COUNTY DEPT PUBLIC WORKS, NY
- NY161 SCHUYLER COUNTY HIGHWAY DEPT, NY
- NY162 SENECA COUNTY HIGHWAY DEPT, NY
- NY100 SENECA NATION OF INDIANS, NY
- NY177 SITHE ENERGIES, INC, NY
- NY157 ST. LAWRENCE COUNTY HIGHWAY DEPT, NY
- NYO52 ST. LAWRENCE-EASTERN ONTARIO COMMISSION, NY
- NY114 STATE UNIVERSITY COLLEGE OF ONEONTA, NY
- NY163 STEUBEN COUNTY HIGHWAY DEPT, NY
- NY116 SUFFOLK COUNTY DEPARTMENT HEALTH SERVICES. NY
- NY164 SUFFOLK COUNTY DEPT PUBLIC WORKS, NY
- NY083 SUFFOLK WATER AUTHORITY, NY
- NY165 SULLIVAN COUNTY DEPT PUBLIC WORKS, NY
- NY103 TEMPORARY STATE COMMISSION ON TUG HILL. NY
- NY166 TIOGA COUNTY HIGHWAY DEPT, NY
- NY167 TOMPKINS COUNTY HIGHWAY DEPT, NY
- NY106 TOWN OF AMHERST, NY
- NY097 TOWN OF BROOKHAVEN, NY
- NY110 TOWN OF CKEEKTONAGA, NY
- NY107 TOWN OF CLARENCE, NY
- NY104 TOWN OF KIRKWOOD, NY

CODE

ORGANIZATION NAME

NY108 - TOWN OF NEWSTEAD, NY

NY102 - TOWN OF SHELTER ISLAND, NY

NYOO4 - TRI-STATE REGIONAL PLANNING COMMISSION, NY

NY168 - ULSTER COUNTY DEPT PUBLIC WORKS, NY

NY049 - UNITED NATIONS-DEPT OF TECHNICAL CO-OPERATION FOR DEV. NY

NY091 - VILLAGE OF KIRYAS JOEL, NY

NYO80 - VILLAGE OF NYACK BRD WTR COMM, NY

NY169 - WARREN COUNTY, NY

NY170 - WASHINGTON COUNTY HIGHWAY DEPT, NY

NYO46 - WATER INFORMATION CENTER, INC, NY

NY171 - WAYNE COUNTY HIGHWAY DEPT, NY

NY096 - WESTCHESTER COUNTY DEPARTMENT HEALTH, NY

NY008 - WESTCHESTER COUNTY DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS, NY

NY172 - WESTCHESTER COUNTY PLANNING DEPT, NY

NY173 - WYOMING COUNTY HIGHWAY DEPT, NY

NY174 - YATES COUNTY HIGHWAY DEPT, NY

NORTH CAROLINA

NCO50 - ACID RAIN FOUNDATION, NC

NCO52 - APPALACHIAN STATE UNIVERSITY, NC

NCOO8 - CAROLINA POWER & LIGHT COMPANY, NC

NCO28 - CITY OF CHARLOTTE, NC

NCO29 - CITY OF DURHAM - DEPARTMENT WATER RESOURCES, NC

NCO13 - CITY OF GREENSBORO DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS, NC

- NCO40 CITY OF KINSTON, NC
- NCO39 CITY OF NEW BERN. NC
- NCO31 CITY OF ROCKY MOUNT, NC
- NCOO5 DUKE UNIVERSITY, SCHOOL OF ENG. DEPT OF CIVIL ENG. NC
- NCO26 EAST CAROLINA UNIVERSITY, NC
- NCO53 GRANT THOMPSON, CONSULTANT, NC
- NCO33 GREENE COUNTY, NC
- NCO38 GREENVILLE UTILITIES, NC
- NCO25 HAZEN AND SAWYER, P.C., NC
- NCO46 NORTH AMERICAN BENTHOLOGICAL SOCIETY, NC
- NCO22 NORTH CAROLINA AQUARIUM, NC
- NCO11 NORTH CAROLINA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION, NC
- NCO42 NORTH CAROLINA DEPT ENV HEALTH AND NATURAL RESOURCES, NC
- NCOO3 NORTH CAROLINA DEPT HUMAN RESOURCES, WTR SUPPLY BR, SES, DHS, NC
- NCOO4 NORTH CAROLINA DEPT-NAT RESO & COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT, NC
- NCO14 NORTH CAROLINA ENVIRONMENTAL HEALTH SECTION, NC
- NCO49 NORTH CAROLINA GEOLOGICAL SURVEY, NC
- NCO41 NORTH CAROLINA HAZARDOUS WASTE SECTION, NC
- NCO18 NORTH CAROLINA STATE UNIVERSITY, NC
- NCOO9 NORTH CAROLINA UNIVERSITY, DEPT OF ENV SCIENCE & ENG, NC
- NCO15 NORTH CAROLINA WATER RESOURCES OFFICE, NC
- NCO23 NORTH CAROLINA WILDLIFE FEDERATION, INC, NC
- NCOO7 PIEDMONT AERIAL SURVEYS, INC, NC

CODE

ORGANIZATION NAME

NCO54 - THE CADMUS GROUP, INC, NC

NCO30 - TOWN OF AYDEN, NC

NCO37 - TOWN OF FARMVILLE, NC

NCO32 - TOWN OF LA GRANGE, NC

NCO35 - TOWN OF PINETOPS, NC

NCO34 - TOWN OF SNOWHILL, NC

NCO36 - TOWN OF STANTONSBURG, NC

NCOO6 - WATER RESOURCES RESEARCH INSTITUTE, UNIV OF NORTH CAROLINA, NC

NCO55 - WESTINGHOUSE LANDMARK GIS, NC

NCO48 - WEYERHAEUSER COMPANY, NC

NCO12 - YONTS AND ASSOCIATES, NC

NORTH DAKOTA

ND020 - BURLEIGH COUNTY WTR RESOURCES DIST, ND

ND004 - CITY OF BISMARCK WATER DEPARTMENT, ND

ND005 - DICKINSON CITY WATER TREATMENT PLANT, ND

ND012 - ENERGY DEPT GRAND FORKS ENERGY TECHNOL CTR. ND

ND006 - GRAND FORKS WATER TREATMENT PLANT, ND

ND003 - MINOT CITY WATER TREATMENT PLANT, ND

NDOO2 - NORTH DAKOTA DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH, ND

ND001 - NORTH DAKOTA GAME & FISH DEPARTMENT, ND

ND007 - NORTH DAKOTA GEOLOGICAL SURVEY, ND

ND013 - NORTH DAKOTA LEGISLATIVE COUNCIL, ND

NDO21 - NORTH DAKOTA PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION, ND

ORGANIZATION NAME

- ND011 NORTH DAKOTA STATE HIGHWAY DEPARTMENT, ND
- ND016 NORTH DAKOTA STATE UNIVERSITY, ND
- ND009 NORTH DAKOTA STATE WATER COMMISSION. ND
- ND023 NORTH DAKOTA WATER & POLLUTION CONTROL CONFERENCE, ND
- NDO22 NORTH DAKOTA WATER USERS ASSOCIATION, ND
- ND017 OLIVER COUNTY BRD OF COMMISSION, ND
- ND014 SOURIS-RED-RAINY REGIONAL OFFICE, ND
- ND018 UNIVERSITY OF NORTH DAKOTA, ND
- ND010 WATER RESOURCES RESEARCH INSTITUTE, NORTH DAKOTA, ND
- ND015 YELLOWSTONE RIVER COMPACT COMMISSION, ND

OHIO

- OHOO9 AERIAL ENG SECT, OHIO DEPT-TRANSPORTATION, OH
- OHO41 AMERICAN SOCIETY OF SANITARY ENGINEERING, OH
- OHO49 BRYAN LIGHT AND WATER UTILITY, OH
- OHO45 CITY OF CANTON WATER DEPARTMENT, OH
- OHO18 CITY OF CINCINNATI PLANNING DEPARTMENT, OH
- OHO48 CITY OF NORTHWOOD, OH
- OHO58 CITY OF OREGON, OH
- OHO43 CLEVELAND PUBLIC LIBRARY, OH
- OHO44 COLUMBUS DEPARTMENT PUBLIC UTILITIES, OH
- OHO19 CUYAHOGA COUNTY PLANNING DEPARTMENT, OH
- OHOO6 DIVISION OF HIGHWAYS, OHIO DEPT OF TRANSPORTATION, OH
- OHO26 EASTGATE DEV & TRANSPORTATION AGENCY, OH

CODE

- OHOO8 GEAUGA COUNTY OFFICE OF SANITARY ENGINEER, OH
- OHO12 GRAPHCO, OH
- OHO17 KUCERA INTERNATIONAL, INC. OH
- OHO27 MAUMEE VALLEY PLANNING ORGANIZATION, OH
- OHOO2 MIAMI CONSERVANCY DISTRICT, OH
- OHO28 MID-WESTERN OHIO JOINT PLANNING COUNCIL. OH
- OHO21 NATIONAL GROUND WATER INFORMATION CENTER. OH
- OHO30 NORTHEAST OHIO FOUR CNTY REG PLAN & DEV. OH
- OHO11 OHIO AGRICULTURAL RESE & DEVELOPMENT CENTER, OH
- OHO31 OHIO ALLIANCE FOR THE ENVIRONMENT, OH
- OHO35 OHIO COOPERATIVE FISH AND WILDLIFE RESEARCH UNIT. OH
- OHO24 OHIO DEPT OF AGRICULTURE. OH
- OHO56 OHIO DEPT OF NATURAL RES, DIV OF NATURAL AREAS & PRESERVES, OH
- OHO57 OHIO DEPT OF NATURAL RES, WILDLIFE DIVISION, OH
- OHOO1 OHIO DEPT OF NATURAL RESOURCES, DIVISION OF GEOLOGICAL SURVEY, OH
- OHO15 OHIO DEPT OF NATURAL RESOURCES, WATER RESOURCES DIVISION, OH
- OHOO4 OHIO ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION AGENCY, OH
- OHO22 OHIO LEGISLATIVE SERVICE COMMISSION, OH
- OHO36 OHIO SEA GRANT COLLEGE PROGRAM, OH
- OHO37 OHIO STATE UNIV-FRANZ THEODORE STONE LAB, OH
- OHO60 OHIO STATE UNIVERSITY. DEPT OF AGRICULTURAL ENGINEERING, OH
- OHO33 OHIO WATER DEVELOPMENT AUTHORITY, OH
- OHO50 PHOTOGRAMMETRIC SERVICES, INC, OH

ORGANIZATION NAME

- OHO20 PRECISION PHOTO LABORATORIES, INC. OH
- OHO55 PROCTER & GAMBLE COMPANY, OH
- OHO39 PUBLIC LIBRARY OF CINCINNATI & HAMILTON CO. OH
- OHO47 SENECA SOIL AND WATER DISTRICT, OH
- OHO54 UNIVERSITY OF AKRON, OH
- OHO59 WATER RESOURCES AND COASTAL ENGINEERING, OH
- OHOO7 WATER RESOURCES CENTER, OHIO STATE UNIVERSITY, OH
- OHO61 WOOLPERT CONSULTANTS, OH

OKLAHOMA

- OK018 BENHAM GROUP, OK
- OKO28 CENTRAL OKLAHOMA MASTER CONSERVANCY DISTRICT, OK
- OKO22 CITY OF ADA, OK
- OKO23 CITY OF ALTUS, OK
- OKO24 CITY OF CLAREMORE, OK
- OKO25 CITY OF LAWTON, OK
- OKO33 CITY OF OKLAHOMA, OK
- OKO26 CITY OF SAPULPA, OK
- OKO27 CITY OF TULSA PUBLIC WORKS DEPT, OK
- OKO19 EAST CENTRAL OKLAHOMA STATE UNIVERSITY, OK
- OKO29 FORT COBB RESERVOIR MASTER, OK
- OKO30 FOSS RESERVOIR MASTER CONSERVANCY DISTRICT, OK
- OKOO6 KERR WATER RESEARCH CENTER, OK
- OKO31 LUGERT-ALTUS IRRIGATION DISTRICT, OK

ORGANIZATION NAME

- OKO32 MOUNTAIN PARK MASTER CONS DISTRICT, OK
- OKO38 OCCIDENTAL OIL SHALE, INC, OK
- OKOO7 OKLAHOMA AGRICULTURE DEPARTMENT, OK
- OKOO3 OKLAHOMA CLIMATOLOGICAL SURVEY, OK
- OKOO8 OKLAHOMA CONSERVATION COMMISSION, OK
- OKOO4 OKLAHOMA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION, OK
- OKO09 OKLAHOMA ENERGY RESEARCH CENTER, OK
- OKO10 OKLAHOMA ENERGY RESOURCES CENTER, OK
- OKO11 OKLAHOMA GEOLOGICAL SURVEY, OK
- OKO12 OKLAHOMA POLLUTION CONTROL DEPARTMENT, OK
- OKOO1 OKLAHOMA STATE DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH, OK
- OKO35 OKLAHOMA STATE UNIV-CTR APPL REM SENS, OK
- OKOO5 OKLAHOMA STATE UNIVERSITY, DEPARTMENT OF GEOLOGY, OK
- OKO13 OKLAHOMA WATER RESEARCH INSTITUTE, OK
- OKOO2 OKLAHOMA WATER RESOURCES BOARD, OK
- OKO36 R&D INSTITUTE OF THE UNITED STATES, OK
- OKO37 SID BUGELHOLL, OK

OREGON

- ORO51 ACKROYD PHOTOGRAPHY, INC., OR
- ORO77 ANDERSON PHOTOGRAPHIC SERVICES, OR
- ORO20 BEND MAPPING AND BLUEPRINTING, INC, OR
- ORO68 BENTON COUNTY BOARD OF COMMISSION, OR
- ORO43 BERGMAN PHOTOGRAPHIC SERVICES, OR

- ORO62 BURNT RIVER IRRIGATION DISTRICT. OR
- ORO17 CASCADE AERIAL MAPS AND SURVEY, INC, OR
- ORO71 CAVENHAM FOREST INDUSTRIES, INC., OR
- ORO18 CENTRAL BLUEPRINT COMPANY, AERO GRAPHICS DIV, OR
- ORO30 CITY OF BANDON, CITY MANAGER, OR
- ORO39 CITY OF BEAVERTON, PLANNING DEPT, OR
- ORO33 CITY OF BROOKINGS, PLANNING DIRECTOR, OR
- ORO27 CITY OF CENTRAL POINT ADMINISTRATOR, OR
- ORO26 CITY OF COOS BAY, ENGINEERING DEPARTMENT, OR
- ORO34 CITY OF COQUILLE, PUBLIC WORKS DIRECTOR, OR
- ORO40 CITY OF MCMINNVILLE, OR
- ORO28 CITY OF MEDFORD ENGINEERING DEPT, OR
- ORO25 CITY OF NORTH BEND, ENGINEERING DEPT, OR
- ORO35 CITY OF OREGON CITY, OR
- ORO58 CITY OF PORTLAND, OR
- ORO24 CITY OF SALEM PUBLIC WORKS DEPT, OR
- ORO66 CITY OF SALEM, OR
- ORO29 CITY OF SILVERTON, ENGINEER, OR
- ORO31 CITY OF SPRINGFIELD, PUBLIC WORKS DEPT, OR
- ORO32 CITY OF WEST LINN, PUBLIC WORKS DIRECTOR, OR
- ORO64 CONFED TRIBES UMATILLA INDIAN RESERVOIR, OR
- ORO63 CONFED TRIBES WARM SPRINGS INDIAN RESERVOIR, OR
- ORO61 COOS BAY NORTH BEND WATER BOARD, OR

- OROO1 DEPARTMENT OF FOREST ENG, OREGON STATE UNIVERSITY, OR
- ORO81 DIANE KULPINSKI PHOTOGRAPHY, OR
- ORO23 DOUGLAS COUNTY ASSESSOR, OR
- OROO3 DOUGLAS COUNTY WATER RESOURCES SURVEY, OR
- ORO67 E&S ENVIRONMENTAL CHEMISTRY, OR
- ORO72 EAGLE VIEW AERIAL PHOTOGRAPHY, OR
- ORO57 EUGENE WATER AND ELECTRIC BOARD, OR
- ORO82 GEORGIA PACIFIC CORPORATION, OR
- ORO80 HOWDYSHELL PHOTOS, OR
- ORO70 INSIGHT RECONNAISSANCE, OR
- ORO50 INTER-MOUNTAIN PHOTOGRAMMETRY, INC., OR
- ORO60 LANE COUNTY OFFICE CHIEF ADMINISTRATION, OR
- ORO37 LINCOLN COUNTY DEPT OF PLANNING & DEVELOPMENT, OR
- ORO41 MULTINOMAH COUNTY DEPT OF ENVIRONMENTAL SER, OR
- ORO10 NORTHERN LIGHT STUDIO, INC., OR
- ORO65 NORTHERN WASCO COUNTY PEOPLES UTILITY DISTRICT, OR
- ORO16 OREGON DEPARTMENT OF GEOLOGY & MINERAL INDUSTRIES, OR
- ORO56 OREGON DEPT OF TRANSPORTATION, HIGHWAY DIVISION, OR
- ORO45 OREGON DISTRICT, LAND MANAGEMENT BUREAU, OR
- ORO54 OREGON ENVIRONMENTAL COUNCIL (OEC), OR
- ORO46 OREGON GEOLOGY & MINERAL INDUSTRIES DEPT, OR
- ORO55 OREGON HEALTH DIVISION, OR
- ORO52 OREGON INSTITUTE OF TECHNOLOGY, OR

ORGANIZATION NAME

- ORO47 OREGON LAND CONSERVATION & DEVELOPMENT DEPT, OR
- ORO48 OREGON LEGISLATIVE ADMINISTRATION COMMITTEE, OR
- ORO74 OREGON NATIONAL GUARD UNIT, OR
- OROO7 OREGON STATE FORESTRY DEPARTMENT, OR
- ORO15 OREGON STATE HIGHWAY DIVISION, OR
- OROO4 OREGON STATE WATER RESOURCES DEPARTMENT, OR
- ORO75 PACIFIC POWER AND LIGHT, OR
- ORO21 PARKER & FRESHLEY, OR
- OROO8 PENDLETON, OREGON, PUBLIC WORKS, OR
- ORO78 PHOTO FLIGHT AERIAL PHOTOGRAPHY, OR
- ORO38 POLK COUNTY DEPT OF PLANNING, OR
- OROO6 PORTLAND GENERAL ELECTRIC COMPANY, OR
- ORO19 SKYVIEW AERIAL SURVEYS, INC, OR
- ORO11 SPENCER B GROSS--AERIAL PHOTOGRAPHY, OR
- ORO22 UMATILLA COUNTY DEPARTMENT OF PLANNING & RESEARCH, OR
- ORO13 WAC CORPORATION, OR
- ORO76 WARM SPRINGS INDIAN RESERVATION, OR
- ORO79 WEST COAST AERIAL PHOTOGRAPHERS, OR

PENNSYLVANIA

- PA063 ACADEMY OF NATURAL SCIENCES OF PHILA, PA
- PA064 AIR POLLUTION CONTROL ASSOCIATION, PA
- PA007 ALLEGHENY COUNTY HEALTH DEPARTMENT, PA
- PAO70 AMBRIC ENVIRONMENTAL, LTD, PA

CODE

ORGANIZATION NAME

PAO65 - AMERICAN CANAL SOCIETY, PA

PAO73 - APPLIED ENVIRONMENTAL SCIENCES, LTD, PA

PA029 - BCM ENGINEERS, PA

PA066 - BETZ LABORATORIES, PA

PAOO8 - BRANDYWINE CONSERVANCY INC, PA

PAO11 - CALGON CORPORATION, PA

PAO41 - CARNEGIE MELLON INSTITUTE, PA

PAO51 - CHESTER COUNTY WATER RESOURCES AUTHORITY. PA

PAO49 - CITY OF BETHLEHEM, PA

PAO50 - CITY OF HARRISBURG-DPW, PA

PAO21 - CITY OF PITTSBURGH PLANNING DEPT, PA

PA067 - EASTERN MAPPING COMPANY, PA

PAO22 - ENVIRONMENTAL RESOURCES MANAGEMENT, INC. PA

PA020 - GAI CONSULTANTS, PA

PA030 - GANCOM, PA

PA023 - GROUNDWATER TECHNOLOGY, PA

PAO71 - KEDDAL AERIAL MAPPING, PA

PA002 - KEYSTONE AERIAL SURVEYS, INC, PA

PA044 - LANCASTER COUNTY PLANNING COMM, PA

PA054 - LETORT REGIONAL AUTHORITY, PA

PA003 - METROPOLITAN EDISON COMPANY, PA

PAO15 - MICHAEL BAKER, JR, INC, PA

PA056 - MILLCREEK TOWNSHIP, PA

- PAO26 NATIONAL PARK SERVICE MID ATLANTIC REGION, PA
- PAO37 NORTHEAST WATERSHED RESEARCH CTR-USDA. PA
- PAO35 NORTHWEST PA REG PLAN & DEV COMMISSION, PA
- PAO72 O'BRIEN AND GERE ENGINEERS, PA
- PAO43 PADER BUR ABANDONED MINE REC, PA
- PAO45 PADER BUR OF OIL & GAS MGMT, PA
- PA057 PADER BUR SOLID WASTES AND MANAGEMENT, PA
- PAO52 PADER BUREAU MINING & RECLAMATION, PA
- PAO53 PADER BUREAU OF WATER QUALITY MANAGEMENT, PA
- PAO75 PADER NORTHWEST REGIONAL OFFICE, PA
- PAO48 PADER OFFICE RESOURCES MANAGEMENT, PA
- PAO74 PADER, SOUTHWEST REGIONAL OFFICE, PA
- PAO32 PENNSYLVANIA COOP FISH & WILDLIFE RESEARCH UNIT, PA
- PAO33 PENNSYLVANIA DEPARTMENT OF AGRICULTURE, PA
- PAOO1 PENNSYLVANIA DEPT OF ENVIRONMENTAL RESOURCES, PA
- PA009 PENNSYLVANIA DEPT-TRANS, BUR OF DESIGN, PHOTO & SURVEY, PA
- PA062 PENNSYLVANIA EMERGENCY MANAGEMENT AG, PA
- PAO12 PENNSYLVANIA FISH COMMISSION, PA
- PAO34 PENNSYLVANIA GEOLOGICAL SURVEY, PA
- PAO27 PENNSYLVANIA STATE UNIVERSITY, PA
- PAO28 PENNSYLVANIA TOPOGRAPHIC & GEOLOGIC SURVEY BUREAU, PA
- PAO38 PENNYPACK WATERSHED ASSOCIATION, PA
- PAOO5 PHILADELPHIA ELECTRIC COMPANY, PA

CODE

ORGANIZATION NAME

PAOO6 - PHILADELPHIA WATER DEPARTMENT, PA

PA076 - POWER PIPING COMPANY, PA

PA017 - QUINN & ASSOCIATES, PA

PA019 - R.E. WRIGHT ASSOCIATES, INC, PA

PA068 - RMC ENVIRONMENTAL SERVICES, PA

PAO10 - ROY F WESTON, INC, PA

PA061 - SEDA COUNCIL OF GOVERNMENTS, PA

PAO60 - SUSQUEHANNA RIVER TRI-STATE ASSOCIATION, PA

PA069 - THE CHESTER ENGINEERS, INC, PA

PAO47 - UNIVERSITY AREA JOINT AUTHORITY, PA

PAO14 - UNIVERSITY OF PITTSBURGH, PA

PAO18 - VERNON GRAPHICS, INC, PA

PAO46 - WARREN COUNTY COMMISSIONERS, PA

PAO55 - WASHINGTON COUNTY CONSERVATION DISTRICT, PA

PA058 - WASHINGTON COUNTY PLANNING COMMISSION, PA

PAO31 - WATER RESOURCES ASSOC OF THE DELAWARE RIVER BASIN, PA

PA036 - WESTERN PA CONSERVANCY, PA

PA040 - WILKES COLLEGE, PA

RHODE ISLAND

RIO15 - BROWN UNIVERSITY, RI

RIO16 - KEYES ASSOCIATES, RI

RIOO4 - RHODE ISLAND COASTAL RESOURCES CENTER, RI

RIOO5 - RHODE ISLAND COASTAL RESOURCES MGNT COUNCIL, RI

ORGANIZATION NAME

- RIO13 RHODE ISLAND DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH, RI
- RIO02 RHODE ISLAND DEPT OF ENVIR MANAGEMENT, RI
- RIOO3 RHODE ISLAND DEPT OF TRANSPORTATION, RI
- RIOO6 RHODE ISLAND FISH & WILDLIFE DIVISION, RI
- RIO07 RHODE ISLAND WATER RESOURCES BOARD, RI
- RIO09 RHODE ISLAND WATER RESOURCES DIVISION, RI
- RIOO1 UNIVERSITY OF RHODE ISLAND, RI

SOUTH CAROLINA

- SCO35 ABBEVILLE COUNTY TAX ASSESSOR, SC
- SCOO1 AGRICULTURAL ENG DEPARTMENT, CLEMSON UNIVERSITY, SC
- SCO29 AIKEN COUNTY TAX ASSESSOR, SC
- SC034 ALLENDALE COUNTY TAX ASSESSOR, SC
- SCO37 ANDERSON COUNTY TAX ASSESSOR, SC
- SC030 BAMBERG COUNTY TAX ASSESSOR, SC
- SCO27 BARNWELL COUNTY TAX ASSEESSOR, SC
- SC054 BEAUFORT COUNTY TAX ASSESSOR, SC
- SCO11 CALHOUN COUNTY TAX ASSESSOR, SC
- SCO64 CENTRAL MIDLANDS REG PLANNING COUNCIL, SC
- SCO77 CHARLESTON COMMISSIONERS OF PUBLIC WORKS, SC
- SC050 CHEROKEE COUNTY TAX ASSESSOR, SC
- SC032 CHESTER COUNTY TAX ASSESSOR, SC
- SCO26 CHESTERFIELD COUNTY TAX ASSESSOR, SC
- SCO60 CITY OF CHARLESTON PLANNING DEPT, SC

CODE

- SCO85 CITY OF GREENVILLE, ENGINEERING DEPT, SC
- SCO74 CITY OF MYRTLE BEACH, SC
- SCO75 CITY OF NORTH MYRTLE BEACH, SC
- SCO47 CITY OF ROCK HILL, SC
- SCO42 CITY OF SPARTANBURG-ENGINEERING DEPT, SC
- SCO25 CLARENDON COUNTY TAX ASSESSOR, SC
- SCO71 CLEMSON UNIVERSITY-SOUTH CAROLINA AGRICULTURAL EXP STATION, SC
- SC053 COLLETON COUNTY TAX ASSESSOR, SC
- SCO87 COUNTY OF BERKELEY, SC
- SCO86 COUNTY OF CHARLESTON, SC
- SCO88 COUNTY OF YORK, SC
- SCO21 DARLINGTON COUNTY TAX ASSESSOR, SC
- SCO73 DEPARTMENT OF HIGHWAYS & PUBLIC TRANSPORTATION, SC
- SCO20 DILLON COUNTY TAX ASSESSOR, SC
- SC052 DORCHESTER COUNTY TAX ASSESSOR, SC
- SCO48 EDGEFIELD COUNTY EXTENSION SERVICE, SC
- SC024 EDGEFIELD COUNTY TAX ASSESSOR, SC
- SCOO5 ENVIRONMENTAL SYSTEMS ENG DEPT, CLEMSON UNIV, SC
- SC016 FAIRFIELD COUNTY TAX ASSESSOR, SC
- SCO43 FLORENCE COUNTY TAX ASSESSOR, SC
- SCO81 GEORGETOWN COUNTY ASSESSOR'S OFFICE, SC
- SC061 GEORGIA PACIFIC TIMBER COMPANY, SC
- SCO76 GRAND STRAND WATER & SEWER AUTHORITY, SC

- SC063 GREENVILLE COUNTY PLANNING COMMISSION, SC
- SC038 GREENVILLE COUNTY TAX ASSESSOR, SC
- SCOO2 GREENVILLE WATER SYSTEM, SC
- SC031 GREENWOOD COUNTY TAX ASSESSOR, SC
- SC023 HAMPTON COUNTY TAX ASSESSOR, SC
- SC084 HARGRAY TELEPHONE COMPANY, SC
- SCO78 HILTON HEAD #1 PUBLIC SERVICE DISTRICT, SC
- SC056 HORRY COUNTY ASSESSOR, SC
- SC058 JASPER COUNTY TAX ASSESSOR, SC
- SCOO9 KERSHAW COUNTY TAX ASSESSOR, SC
- SC033 LANCASTER COUNTY TAX ASSESSOR, SC
- SC039 LAURENS COUNTY TAX ASSESSOR, SC
- SC017 LEE COUNTY TAX ASSESSOR, SC
- SC014 LEXINGTON COUNTY TAX ASSESSOR, SC
- SCO22 MARION COUNTY TAX ASSESSOR, SC
- SC019 MARLBORO COUNTY TAX ASSESSOR, SC
- SCO82 MCCORMICK COUNTY ASSESSOR'S OFFICE, SC
- SC018 NEWBERRY COUNTY TAX ASSESSOR, SC
- SCO70 NOAH CORPORATION, SC
- SCO46 OCONEE COUNTY TAX ASSESSOR, SC
- SC010 ORANGEBURG COUNTY TAX ASSESSOR, SC
- SC083 PHOTOS BY CREWE, SC
- SC036 PICKENS COUNTY TAX ASSESSOR, SC

- SCO15 RICHLAND COUNTY TAX ASSESSOR, SC
- SCO80 RPI INTERNATIONAL, SC
- SCO13 SALUDA COUNTY TAX ASSESSOR, SC
- SCO28 SANTEE-COOPER PUBLIC SERVICE AUTHORITY. SC
- SC055 SOUTH CAROLINA COASTAL COUNCIL. SC
- SCOO4 SOUTH CAROLINA DEPT OF HEALTH & ENVIR CONTROL.SC
- SCO62 SOUTH CAROLINA DEPT OF WILDLIFE & MARINE RESOURCES. SC
- SCO45 SOUTH CAROLINA FORESTRY COMMISSION, SC
- SCO65 SOUTH CAROLINA GEOLOGICAL SURVEY, SC
- SCOO7 SOUTH CAROLINA LAND RESOURCES CONSERVATION COMMISSION, SC
- SCO66 SOUTH CAROLINA LEGISLATIVE COUNCIL, SC
- SCO72 SOUTH CAROLINA PUBLIC SERVICE AUTHORITY, SC
- SCO68 SOUTH CAROLINA SEA GRANT CONSORTIUM, SC
- SCOO6 SOUTH CAROLINA STATE HIGHWAY DEPARTMENT, SC
- SCO67 SOUTH CAROLINA WATER RESOURCES RESEARCH INSTITUTE, SC
- SCO44 SPARTANBURG COUNTY PLANNING COMMISSION, SC
- SCO41 SPARTANBURG COUNTY TAX ASSESSOR, SC
- SCOO3 SPARTANBURG WATER SYSTEM, SC
- SCOO8 STATE OF SOUTH CAROLINA, WATER RESOURCES COMMISSION, SC
- SC012 SUMTER COUNTY TAX ASSESSOR, SC
- SCO40 UNION COUNTY TAX ASSESSOR, SC
- SCO69 UNIVERSITY OF SC-BW BANUCH INST OF MARINE BIO & COAST, SC
- SCO49 WILLIAMSBURG COUNTY TAX ASSESSOR, SC

ORGANIZATION NAME

SOUTH DAKOTA

- SD020 BLACK HILLS CONSERVANCY SUB DIST. SD
- SD021 CITY OF SIOUX FALLS, SD
- SD015 FISH AND WILDLIFE SERVICE SOUTH DAKOTA, SD
- SD024 HORIZONS, INC, SD
- SD022 LOWER JAMES CONSERVANCY SUBDIST, SD
- SD023 SOUTH DAKOTA CONSERVATION COMMISSION, SD
- SD016 SOUTH DAKOTA DEPARTMENT OF AGRICULTURE, SD
- SD013 SOUTH DAKOTA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION, SD
- SD008 SOUTH DAKOTA DEPT OF WATER AND NATURAL RESOURCES, SD
- SD017 SOUTH DAKOTA FISH, GAME AND PARKS DEPT, SD
- SD003 SOUTH DAKOTA GEOLOGICAL SURVEY, SD
- SD011 SOUTH DAKOTA HEALTH LABORATORIES. SD
- SD018 SOUTH DAKOTA LEGISLATIVE RESEARCH COUNCIL, SD
- SD009 SOUTH DAKOTA SCHOOL OF MINES AND TECHNOLOGY, SD
- SD019 SOUTH DAKOTA STATE UNIV-SD AGRI EXP STA, SD
- SD012 STATION BIOCHEMISTRY, S DAK STATE UNIV, SD
- SD001 WATER RESOURCES RESEARCH INSTITUTE, SOUTH DAKOTA STATE UNIV, SD

TENNESSEE

- TNOO5 BRISTOL WATER PLANT, TN
- TNO29 CITY OF DICKSON, TN
- TNO26 CITY OF LAWRENCEBURG, TN

ORGANIZATION NAME

TNO27 - CITY OF MEMPHIS - DPW, TN

TNOO3 - CLEVELAND UTILITIES, TN

TNOO9 - ENVIRONMENTAL BIOLOGY RESEARCH PROGRAM, TENNESSEE TECH UNIV. IN

TNO25 - GOVT NASHVILLE DAVIDSON CITY, TN

TN019 - LOWER MISSISSIPPI VALLEY FLOOD CONTROL ASSOCIATION. TN

TN007 - MEMPHIS LIGHT, GAS & WATER DIVISION, TN

TNO11 - OAK RIDGE NATIONAL LABORATORY. TN

TNO30 - PHOENIX AERIAL PHOTOGRAPHY. TN

TN028 - PLATEAU PUBLIC UTILITY DIST, TN

TNOO4 - TENNESSEE AMERICAN WATER COMPANY, TN

TN023 - TENNESSEE CONSERVATION LEAGUE, TN

TNOO2 - TENNESSEE DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH AND ENVIRONMENT, TN

TNO12 - TENNESSEE DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION, TN

TNO20 - TENNESSEE ENVIRONMENTAL COUNCIL, TN

TN014 - TENNESSEE FISH MANAGEMENT DIVISION, TN

TN015 - TENNESSEE LEGISLATIVE SERVICES OFFICE, TN

TNO16 - TENNESSEE WATER QUALITY CONTROL DIVISION, TN

TN017 - TENNESSEE WATER RESOURCES DIVISION, TN

TNOO1 - TENNESSEE WILDLIFE RESOURCES AGENCY, IN

TN006 - UNIVERSITY OF TENNESSEE, TN

TNO21 - VANDERBILT UNIVERSITY, TN

TEXAS

TX030 - ADAMS AERIAL SURVEYS, TX

ORGANIZATION NAME

TX136 - AERIAL VIEWPOINT, TX

TX023 - AERO SERVICE CORPORATION, TX

TX044 - AIR PHOTO SERVICE, TX

TX059 - ALBERT H. HALFF ASSOCIATION, INC., TX

TX053 - ARCO OIL AND GAS COMPANY, TX

TX124 - ARK-WHITE RED BASINS INTER-AGENCY COMMISSION, TX

TX098 - ATHENS MUNICIPAL WATER AUTHORITY, TX

TX099 - BEXAR-MEDINA-ATASCOSA COUNTIES. TX

TX087 - BISTONE MUNICIPAL WATER SUPPLY DIST, TX

TX100 - BRAZOS RIVER AUTHORITY, TX

TX008 - BUREAU OF ECONOMIC GEOLOGY (UNIV-TX AT AUSTIN), TX

TX063 - CENTRAL TEXAS COUNCIL OF GOVERNMENTS, TX

TX101 - CITY OF ABILENE, TX

TX102 - CITY OF ALICE, TX

TX103 - CITY OF ARLINGTON, TX

TX016 - CITY OF AUSTIN, ENGINEERING DEPARTMENT, TX

TX104 - CITY OF CLEBURNE, TX

TX105 - CITY OF CLYDE, TX

TX106 - CITY OF CORPUS CHRISTI, TX

TX093 - CITY OF DALLAS, TX

TX107 - CITY OF EL PASO, TX

TX108 - CITY OF GAINESVILLE, TX

TX097 - CITY OF GARLAND, TX

CODE

ORGANIZATION NAME

TX109 - CITY OF GRAHAM, TX

TX094 - CITY OF HOUSTON, TX

TX110 - CITY OF LUBBOCK, TX

TX111 - CITY OF NACOGDOCHES, TX

TX091 - CITY OF RUNAWAY BAY, TX

TX112 - CITY OF SAN ANGELO, TX

TX114 - CITY OF SAN ANTONIO, TX

TX135 - CITY OF WICHITA FALLS, TX

TX089 - COASTAL BEND COUNCIL OF GOVTS, TX

TX060 - COASTAL ECOSYSTEMS MANAGEMENT, INC., TX

TX116 - COASTAL INDUSTRIAL WATER AUTHORITY, TX

TX118 - COLORADO RIVER MUNICIPAL WATER DISTRICT, TX

TX129 - COOLING TOWER INSTITUTE, TX

TX095 - COUNTY OF DALLAS, TX

TX119 - COUNTY OF WOOD, TX

TX137 - DALLAS AERIAL SURVEY, INC, TX

TX088 - DALLAS COUNTY PUBLIC WORKS DEPT, TX

TX090 - DALLAS-FT WORTH AIRPORT, TX

TX141 - DAVID C. WHEELOCK, P.E., CONSULTING ENGINEER, TX

TX133 - DOW CHEMICAL, U.S.A., TX

TX120 - EDWARDS UNDERGROUND WATER DISTRICT, TX

TX132 - EL PASO WATER UTILITY PUBLIC SERVICE BOARD, TX

TX017 - ESPEY, HUSTON & ASSOCIATES, INC, TX

- TX140 FLUOR DANIEL, INC, TX
- TX121 FRANKLIN COUNTY WATER DISTRICT, TX
- TX065 GALVESTON COUNTY, TX
- TXO43 GLASSON-LANMON AERIAL PHOTOGRAPHY, TX
- TX045 GLEN HAMPTON PHOTOGRAHPY, TX
- TX066 GREENBELT MUNICIPAL & INDUST WTR AUTH, TX
- TX019 GRETEMAN AERIAL PHOTOMAPS, TX
- TX067 GUADALUPE-BLANCO RIVER AUTHORITY, TX
- TX069 HARRIS COUNTY FLOOD CNTRL DIST, TX
- TX068 HARRIS-GALVESTON COASTAL SUBSIDENCE DIST. TX
- TXO41 HOUSTON PUBLIC LIBRARY, TX
- TX057 HOUSTON-GALVESTON AREA COUNCIL, TX
- TX020 INTERNATIONAL AERIAL MAPPING COMPANY, TX
- TX122 INTERNATIONAL CENTER FOR THE SOL OF ENV PROBLEMS, TX
- TX035 JERRY FOSTER & COMPANY, TX
- TX039 K. M. NG & ASSOCIATES, INC, TX
- TX062 KSA ENGINEERS, INC., TX
- TX070 LAVACA-NAVIDAD RIVER AUTH, TX
- TX071 LOWER COLORADO RIVER AUTHORITY, TX
- TX072 MACKENZIE MUNICIPAL WATER AUTHORITY, TX
- TX032 METROPOLITAN AERIAL SURVEYS, TX
- TX038 MPSI MAPS, INC, TX
- TX058 NATIONAL AERONAUTICS AND SPACE ADMIN., TX

- TX138 NATIONWIDE WATER RESOURCE SERVICES, INC, TX
- TX073 NORTH CENTRAL TEXAS MUNICIPAL WATER AUTH. TX
- TX074 NORTHEAST TEXAS MUNICIPAL WATER DISTRICT, TX
- TX096 ORANGE COUNTY, TX
- TX009 RAILROAD COMMISSION OF TEXAS, TX
- TX049 RECLAMATION BUREAU SOUTHWEST REGION, TX
- TX075 RED BLUFF WATER POWER CONTROL DISTRICT, TX
- TX076 REEVES CITY WATER IMPROVEMENT DISTRICT, TX
- TX131 RIO GRANDE COMPACT COMMISSION, TX
- TX113 SAN ANTONIO ENGINEERING DEPARTMENT, TX
- TX077 SAN ANTONIO RIVER AUTHORITY, TX
- TX078 SAN JACINTO RIVER AUTHORITY, TX
- TX092 SAPINE RIVER AUTHORITY OF TX, TX
- TX126 SOCIETY OF PROF, WELL LOG ANALYSTS, INC, TX
- TX139 SOUTHERN METHODIST UNIVERSITY, DEPT OF GEOLOGY, TX
- TX061 SOUTHWEST RESEARCH INSTITUTE, TX
- TX064 STEPHEN F. AUSTIN STATE UNIVERSITY, TX
- TX079 TARRANT COUNTY WATER CONTROL & IMPROVEMENT DIST #1. TX
- TX018 TEXAS A&M REMOTE SENSING CENTER, TX
- TX025 TEXAS A&M UNIVERSITY, ENV ANALYTICAL RES LAB, TX
- TX003 TEXAS AIR CONTROL BOARD, TX
- TX010 TEXAS DEPARTMENT OF AGRICULTURE, TX
- TX005 TEXAS DEPARTMENT OF COMMERCE, TX

CODE

ORGANIZATION NAME

TX004 - TEXAS FOREST SERVICE, TX

TX002 - TEXAS GENERAL LAND OFFICE, TX

TX014 - TEXAS HISTORICAL COMMISSION, TX

TX015 - TEXAS NATURAL RESO INFORMATION SYSTEM, TX

TX013 - TEXAS STATE SOIL & WATER CONSERVATION BOARD, TX

TX127 - TEXAS TECH UNIVERSITY, TX

TX006 - TEXAS WATER COMMISSION, TX

TX001 - TEXAS WATER DEVELOPMENT BOARD, TX

TX050 - TEXAS WATER RESOURCES INSTITUTE, TX

TX125 - THE SUBSURFACE LIBRARY, TX

TX040 - THOMAS G. GEBHARD, CONSULTING ENGINEER, TX

TX080 - TITUS COUNTY FRESH WATER SUPPLY DIST #1, TX

TX031 - TOBIN RESEARCH, TX

TX081 - TRINITY RIVER AUTHORITY, TX

TXO21 - UNITED AERIAL MAPPING, TX

TX056 - UNIVERSITY OF TEXAS AT AUSTIN-CENTER FOR RESEARCH, TX

TX130 - UNIVERSITY OF TEXAS AT DALLAS, TX

TX082 - UPPER GUADALUPE RIVER AUTHORITY, TX

TX083 - UPPER NECHES RIVER MUNICIPAL WATER AUTHORITY, TX

TX084 - UPPER TRINITY BASIN WATER QUALITY COMPACT, TX

TX085 - WEST CENTRAL TEXAS MUNICIPAL WATER DIST, TX

TX086 - WICHITA COUNTY WATER IMPROVEMENT DIST #2, TX

TX027 - WILLIAMS-STACKHOUSE INC, AERIAL MAP MOSAICS, TX

ORGANIZATION NAME

TX042 - WILSON AERIAL SURVEYS, TX

UTAH

UT037 - AERO-GRAPHICS, INC. UT

UT019 - BINGHAM ENGINEERING, UT

UT038 - CANYONLANDS NATURAL HISTORY ASSOCIATION, UT

UTO11 - CENTER FOR WATER RESOURCES RESEARCH, UTAH STATE UNIVERSITY, UT

UTO20 - FOREST SERVICE INTERMIN FOREST & RANGE EXP STATION, UT

UT040 - FRANSON-NOBLE AND ASSOCIATES, INC. UT

UTO41 - JONES, WALDO, HOLBROOK, & McDONOUGH, UT

UT014 - MOUNTAINLAND ASSOCIATION OF GOVERNMENTS, UT

UT027 - NORTH AMERICAN WEATHER CONSULTANTS, UT

UT006 - OGDEN BAY WATERFOWL MANAGEMENT AREA, UT

UT009 - OGDEN RIVER WATER USERS, UT

UT034 - PACIFIC SW INTER-AGENCY COMMITTEE, UT

UT032 - PROVO RIVER COMMISSION, UT

UT002 - SALT LAKE CITY METROPOLITAN WATER DISTRICT, UT

UT005 - SALT LAKE CITY WATER SUPPLY & WATERWORKS, UT

UT028 - SOUTHERN UTAH STATE COLLEGE, UT

UT015 - TEMPLETON, LINK & ALSUP ASSOCIATION, UT

UT025 - UNIVERSITY OF UTAH, DEPT OF GEOLOGY & GEOPHYSICS, UT

UT033 - UPPER COLORADO RIVER COMMISSION, UT

UTO13 - UTAH DEPARTMENT OF NATURAL RESOURCES AND ENERGY, UT

UT003 - UTAH DEPT OF NATURAL RESOURCES, DIVISION OF WATER RIGHTS, UT

ORGANIZATION NAME

- UT008 UTAH GEOLOGICAL SURVEY, UT
- UTO21 UTAH LEGISLATIVE RESEARCH OFFICE. UT
- UT001 UTAH STATE HEALTH DEPARTMENT, UT
- UTO36 UTAH WATER POLLUTION CONTROL COMMITTEE. UT
- UTO22 UTAH WATER RESOURCES DIVISION, UT
- UT035 UTAH WATER USERS ASSOCIATION, UT
- UT023 UTAH WILDLIFE RESOURCES DIVISION, UT
- UT010 WEBER DISTRIBUTION SYSTEM, UT
- UT039 ZION NATURAL HISTORY ASSOCIATION, UT

VERMONT

- VT011 THE AMERICAN SOCIETY OF DOWSERS, INC., VT
- VTOO7 VERMONT AGENCY OF TRANSPORTATION, VT
- VT005 VERMONT DEPARTMENT OF FISH AND GAME, VT
- VT002 VERMONT DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH, VT
- VTOO1 VERMONT DEPT OF ENVIRONMENTAL CONSERVATION, VT
- VTOO8 VERMONT ENVIRONMENTAL HEALTH DIVISION, VT
- VT009 VERMONT LEGISLATIVE COUNCIL, VT
- VT010 VERMONT STATE PLANNING OFFICE, VT
- VT003 VERMONT UNIVERSITY, WATER RESOURCES & LAKE STUDIES CENTER, VT
- VTO12 WAGNER, HEINDEL, AND NOYES, INC, VT

VIRGINIA

VA011 - AIR SURVEY & DESIGN, INC, VA

CODE

- VA062 ALEXANDRIA DRAFTING COMPANY, VA
- VAO74 ALPHA CORPORATION, VA
- VAO31 AMERICAN ASSOCIATION OF PORT AUTHORITIES. VA
- VAO68 AMERICAN SOCIETY OF LIMNOLOGY AND OCEANOGRAPHY, VA
- VAO66 CAMERON AERIAL PHOTOGRAPHY, VA
- VAO36 CITY OF ALEXANDRIA, VA
- VAO37 CITY OF NEWPORT NEWS-WATERWORKS, VA
- VAO38 CITY OF ROANOKE, VA
- VAO42 CITY OF WILLIAMSBURG, VA
- VAO65 CLEMENT ASSOCIATES, INC. VA
- VAO44 COUNTY OF YORK, VA
- VAO73 DYN CORP VIAR, VA
- VAO72 ECOLOGY & ENVIRONMENT, INC. VA
- VAO63 FAIRFAX COUNTY PLANNING DEPT, VA
- VAO69 GERAGHTY & MILLER, INC, VA
- VA014 HORIZON SYSTEMS CORPORATION, VA
- VAO70 ICF RESOURCES INCORPORATED, VA
- VAO27 INFILCO DEGREMONT, INC, VA
- VAO57 IZAAK WALTON LEAGUE OF AMERICA, VA
- VAO40 JAMES CITY SERVICE AUTHORITY, VA
- VA010 JRB ASSOCIATES, INC. VA
- VAO30 OLD DOMINION UNIVERSITY. VA
- VAO12 SCS ENGINEERS, VA

- VAO32 STUART FINLEY, INC. VA
- VAO58 TETRA TECH, INC, ARLINGTON, VA
- VAO34 UNIVERSITY OF VA, DEPT OF ENVIRONMENTAL SCIENCES, VA
- VAO71 UTD, INCORPORATED, VA
- VAO16 VA DEPT OF HEALTH, BUREAU OF WATER SUPPLY ENGINEERING, VA
- VAO17 VA DEPT OF TAXATION, COMMONWEALTH DATA BASE TASK FORCE, VA
- VAOO8 VERSAR, INC., (SPRINGFIELD), VA
- VAO18 VIRGINIA BEACH DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC UTILITIES, VA
- VAO25 VIRGINIA CANALS AND NAVIGATIONS SOCIETY, VA
- VAO61 VIRGINIA COMMISSION OF GAME AND INLAND FISHERIES, VA
- VAO13 VIRGINIA DEPT OF AGRICULTURE & CONSUMER SERVICES, VA
- VAOO7 VIRGINIA DEPT OF TRANSPORTATION, VA
- VAO55 VIRGINIA DIVISION OF MINERAL RESOURCES, VA
- VA019 VIRGINIA HEALTH DEPARTMENT, VA
- VAO23 VIRGINIA INST OF MARINE SCIENCE, DEPT OF ADVISORY SERVICES, VA
- VA006 VIRGINIA POLYTECHNIC INSTITUTE & STATE UNIVERSITY, VA
- VAO28 VIRGINIA SOIL & WATER CONSERVATION, VA
- VAOO2 VIRGINIA STATE BUR OF GAME & INLAND FISHERIES, VA
- VAOO1 VIRGINIA STATE WATER CONTROL BOARD, VA
- VAO35 VOLUNTEERS IN TECHNICAL ASSISTANCE, VA
- VAO64 WAPORA, INC, VA
- VAO21 WASHINGTON GAS LIGHT COMPANY, VA
- VAO24 WATER AND SANIITATION FOR HEALTH PROJECT, VA

ORGANIZATION NAME

WASHINGTON

- WA103 AAA AUTOMOBILE CLUB OF WASHINGTON-EVERETT OFFICE, WA
- WA104 AAA AUTOMOBILE CLUB OF WASHINGTON-SEATTLE OFFICE, WA
- WA043 AEROLIST PHOTOGRAPHERS, INC, WA
- WA125 BATTELLE MARINE SCIENCES LABORATORY. WA
- WA118 BENNETT SPURGEON AND ASSOCIATES, WA
- WAOO4 BIG BEEF CREEK RESEARCH STATION, WA
- WAO48 BUD KIMBALL PHOTOGRAPHY, WA
- WAO44 CARL M. BERRY AERIAL SURVEYS. WA
- WA105 CARR/ASSOCIATES, WA
- WA089 CENTRAL WASHINGTON UNIVERSITY, WA
- WAOO3 CHELAN COUNTY PUBLIC UTILITY DISTRICT NO 1. WA
- WA072 CHRISTOPHOTO, WA
- WA030 CITY OF BELLEVUE, SURVEY DEPT, WA
- WA092 CITY OF CENTRALIA, WA
- WAOOS CITY OF EVERETT ENGINEERING DEPARTMENT, WA
- WAO53 CITY OF SNOHOMISH DIRECTOR OF PUBLIC WORKS, WA
- WA054 CITY OF WALLA WALLA, ENGINEERING DIVISION, WA
- WA028 CLARK COUNTY MAP SERVICE, WA
- WA052 COLUMBIA RIVER GORGE COMMISSION, WA
- WA037 COMMERCIAL COLOR SERVICE, WA
- WAOO6 DEPARTMENT OF ZOOLOGY, UNIVERSITY OF WASHINGTON, WA
- WA014 DOUGLAS COUNTY PUBLIC UTILITES DIST #1, WA

ORGANIZATION NAME

- WA120 EA ENGINEERING, SCIENCE AND TECHNOLOGY, INC, WA
- WA055 EAST COLUMBIA BASIN IRRIGATION DISTRICT, WA
- WAO56 ENERGY DEPARTMENT RICHLAND OPERATIONS OFFICE. WA
- WA101 FITZGERALD PHOTOGRAPHY, INC., WA
- WA119 GEORGE WHITE LOCATION PHOTOGRAPHY, WA
- WA084 GOLDER ASSOCIATES, WA
- WAO78 HAWKEYE AERIAL PHOTOGRAPHY, WA
- WA123 ICF KAISER ENGINEERS, WA
- WA075 ICF TECHNOLOGY, INC, WA
- WAO45 INLAND EMPIRE PAPER CO. WA
- WA087 INTERSTATE CONFERENCE ON WATER POLICY, WA
- WA012 KING COUNTY DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS, WA
- WA115 KING COUNTY DEPT OF PLANNING, WA
- WA114 KING COUNTY DEPT OF PUBLIC WORKS, WA
- WA064 LIBBY PHOTOGRAPHERS, WA
- WA110 MICHAEL BAUM AERIAL PHOTOGRAPHY, WA
- WA111 MICHAEL PARKER AERIAL PHOTOGRAPHY, WA
- WA112 MOLENAAR MAPS, WA
- WAO11 MUNICIPALITY OF METROPOLITAN SEATTLE, WA
- WA040 NORTHWEST AERIAL PHOTOGRAPHERS, WA
- WA036 NORTHWEST AIR PHOTOS, WA
- WAO66 NORTHWEST HYDRAULIC CONSULTANTS, INC, WA
- WA077 NORTHWEST REG CALIBRATION CENTER (NRCC), WA

ORGANI-ZATION

CODE

ORGANIZATION NAME

WA074 - PACIFIC GAS TRANSMISSION COMPANY, WA

WA071 - PEGASUS ASSOCIATED PHOTOGRAPHERS, WA

WAO83 - PENNINSULA COLLEGE, WA

WA102 - PHOTOGRAPHY NORTHWEST, INC, WA

WAO27 - PLUMB CREEK TIMBER CO, WA

WA015 - PUBLIC UTILITIES DISTRICT OF GRANT COUNTY, WA

WA091 - PUBLIC UTILITY DIST #1 OF PEND OREILLE COUNTY, WA

WA016 - PUGET SOUND POWER & LIGHT COMPANY, WA

WA098 - QUINAULT BUSINESS COMMITTEE, WA

WA065 - QUINAULT INDIAN NATION, WA

WA063 - R.W. BECK AND ASSOCIATES, WA

WAO39 - RALPH PERRY PHOTOGRAPHY, WA

WA017 - SEATTLE CITY DEPARTMENT OF LIGHTING, WA

WAO81 - SEATTLE ENGINEERING DEPT, WA

WA076 - SIERRA WEST, INC, WA

WAOO2 - SKAGIT COUNTY, WA

WA107 - SKYNET AVIATION, INC, WA

WAO29 - SNOHOMISH COUNTY, WA

WA124 - SOUND AERIAL SURVEYS, WA

WAO50 - SPOKANE COUNTY ENGINEERS OFFICE, WA

WA010 - TACOMA DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC UTILITIES, UTIL-WATER DIV, WA

WA096 - TACOMA DEPT PUBLIC WORKS, WA

WAO33 - THE EVERGREEN STATE COLLEGE, WA

ORGANIZATION NAME

- WAO47 THURSTON COUNTY DEPT OF PUBLIC WORKS, WA
- WA116 TIM CHRISTOPHER PHOTOGRAPHY, WA
- WA090 TOWN OF FIRCREST, WA
- WA113 TOWN OF WOODWAY PLANNING DEPT. WA
- WA122 UNIVERSITY OF WASHINGTON LIBRARY-MAP COLLECTION, WA
- WA025 WALKER & ASSOCIATES, INC, WA
- WAO51 WALLA WALLA COUNTY ENGINEER, WA
- WAO38 WALLACE ACKERMAN STUDIO, INC., WA
- WA117 WASH DEPT OF FISHERIES, HABITAT MANAGEMENT DIVISION, WA
- WA026 WASH STATE DEPT OF TRANS-PHOTOGRAMMETRY BR, WA
- WA061 WASHINGTON CODE REVISER OFFICE, WA
- WAOO1 WASHINGTON DEPARTMENT OF ECOLOGY, WA
- WA095 WASHINGTON DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION, WA
- WA019 WASHINGTON DEPT OF NATURAL RESOURCES, WA
- WA082 WASHINGTON STATE CONSERVATION COMMISSION, WA
- WA005 WASHINGTON STATE UNIVERSITY, ENVIRONMENTAL ENG, WA
- WA013 WASHINGTON WATER POWER COMPANY, WA
- WAOO9 WATER QUALITY DIV, SEATTLE WATER DEPARTMENT, WA
- WA062 WESTERN SNOW CONFERENCE, WA
- WA031 WESTINGHOUSE HANFORD COMPANY, WA
- WA108 WESTLAND AERIAL PHOTOGRAPHY, WA
- WAO24 WEYERHAEUSER COMPANY, WA
- WA094 WHATCOM COUNTY, WA

ORGANIZATION NAME

WA106 - WILLIAM THOMPSON-PHOTOGRAPHS, INC, WA

WAO97 - YAKIMA TRIBAL COUNCIL, WA

WEST VIRGINIA

WV002 - W VA BUREAU DEPT OF PUBLIC HEALTH, WV

WVO01 - WEST VA DEPT OF NATURAL RESOURCES, DIVISION OF WATER RESO, WV

WV004 - WEST VIRGINIA DEPARTMENT OF HIGHWAYS, WV

WV003 - WEST VIRGINIA GEOLOGICAL & ECONOMIC SURVEY, WV

WV006 - WEST VIRGINIA LEGISLATIVE SERVICES. WV

WV010 - WEST VIRGINIA NAT RES-DIV WILDLIFE RES. WV

WV009 - WEST VIRGINIA UNIVERSITY, WV

WV011 - WEST VIRGINIA WATER RESEARCH INSTITUTE, WV

WISCONSIN

WIO11 - BAY-LAKE REGIONAL PLANNING COMMISSION, WI

WIOO3 - DAIRYLAND POWER COOPERATIVE, WI

WI010 - DANE COUNTY REG PLANNING COMMISSION, WI

WIOO2 - EAST CENTRAL WISCONSIN REGIONAL PLANNING COM, WI

WIO41 - MILWAUKEE MAP SERVICE, INC, WI

WI018 - MILWAUKEE METROPOLITAN SEWER DISTRICT, WI

WIO33 - MINNESOTA-WISCONSIN BOUNDARY AREA COMM, WI

WIO40 - NORTH AMERICAN HYDRO, INC, WI

WIOO4 - NORTHERN STATES POWER COMPANY, WI

WIO30 - NORTHWEST WISCONSIN REG PLAN COMMISSION, WI

ORGANIZATION NAME

- WIOO8 SOUTHEASTERN WISCONSIN REG PLANNING COMMISSION, WI
- WIO36 UNIVERSITY OF WISCONSIN GREEN BAY, WI
- WIO35 UNIVERSITY OF WISCONSIN MILWAUKEE, WI
- WIO38 UNIVERSITY OF WISCONSIN STEVENS POINT, WI
- WIO26 UNIVERSITY OF WISCONSIN, CENTER FOR LIMNOLOGY, WI
- WIO24 UNIVERSITY OF WISCONSIN, LA CROSSE, WI
- WIO25 UNIVERSITY OF WISCONSIN, MADISON, WI
- WIOO7 UNIVERSITY OF WISCONSIN, WATER RESOURCES REFERENCE SERVICES, WI
- WIO21 WISCONSIN CENTER FOR GREAT LAKES STUDIES, WI
- WIO27 WISCONSIN COASTAL MANAGEMENT PROGRAM, WI
- WIO42 WISCONSIN DEPARTMENT OF NATURAL RESOURCES, WI
- WIO14 WISCONSIN DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION, WI
- WIO28 WISCONSIN DEPT OF AG, TRADE & CONSUMER PROTECTION, WI
- WIOO1 WISCONSIN DEPT OF NATURAL RESOURCES, WI
- WIOO9 WISCONSIN GEOLOGICAL AND NATURAL HISTORY SURVEY, WI
- WIO22 WISCONSIN LEGISLATIVE REFERENCE BUREAU, WI
- WIOO6 WISCONSIN PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION, WI
- WIOO5 WISCONSIN STATE LABORATORY OF HYGIENE, WI
- WIO32 WISCONSIN UNIV-CENTER LAKE SUPERIOR ENVIR STUDIES, WI
- WIO16 WISCONSIN UNIVERSITY, INST FOR ENVIRONMENTAL STUDIES, WI

WYOMING

- WYOO1 CITY OF CASPER BOARD OF PUBLIC UTILITIES, WY
- WY007 ENERGY DEPT LARAMIE ENERGY TECHNOL CENTER, WY

ORGANIZATION NAME

- WY015 GEOLOGICAL SURVEY OF WYOMING, WY
- WY017 IN-SITU, INC., WY
- WY008 LAND MANAGEMENT BUREAU WYOMING DISTRICT, WY
- WY002 SHERIDAN WATER DEPARTMENT, WY
- WY016 UNIVERSITY OF WYOMING, WY
- WY014 WYOMING DEPARTMENT OF AGRICULTURE, WY
- WYOO6 WYOMING DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL QUALITY, WY
- WY013 WYOMING DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH, WY
- WY009 WY0MING FISH AND GAME DEPARTMENT, WY
- WY011 WYOMING GEOLOGICAL ASSOCIATION, WY
- WY005 WYOMING HIGHWAY DEPARTMENT, WY
- WY012 WYOMING OIL & GAS CONSERVATION COMMISSION, WY
- WY003 WYOMING STATE ENGINEERS OFFICE, WY
- WYO10 WYOMING UNIVERSITY, AGRICULTURAL EXPERIMENT STATION, WY
- WY004 WYOMING WATER RESEARCH CENTER, WY

Non-Federal Organizations of United States Territories

AMERICAN SAMOA

AQOO1 - DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS, GOVT OF AMERICAN SAMOA

GUAM

- GQ011 DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS, GOVT OF GUAM
- GQ012 GUAM ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION AGENCY, GUAM
- GQ013 PERRY ASSOCIATES, INC, GUAM

ORGANIZATION NAME

GOOO8 - PUBLIC UTILITY AGENCY-WATER DIV, GOVT OF GUAM

G0009 - WATER AND ENERGY RESEARCH INSTITUTE, UNIV OF GUAM

PUERTO RICO

RQ011 - NATURAL HISTORY SOCIETY, INC, PR

RQ020 - PUERTO RICO AGRICULTURAL EXP STA. PR UNIV. PR

ROOO7 - PUERTO RICO AQUEDUCT & SEWER AUTHORITY. PR

RQ005 - PUERTO RICO DEPARTMENT OF AGRICULTURE, PR

ROOOS - PUERTO RICO DEPARTMENT OF NATURAL RESOURCES, PR

RQ001 - PUERTO RICO ELECTRIC POWER AUTHORITY, PR

RQ004 - PUERTO RICO ENVIRONMENTAL QUALITY BOARD, PR

RQ010 - PUERTO RICO INDUSTRIAL DEVELOPMENT COMPANY, PR

RQ016 - PUERTO RICO LAND AUTHORITY, PR

RQ017 - PUERTO RICO MINERAL RES DEV CORP, PR

RQ014 - PUERTO RICO PLANNING BOARD, PR

RQ015 - PUERTO RICO SUGAR CORPORATION, PR

RQ013 - PUERTO RICO VEGETABLE CORPORATION, PR

RQ019 - SERVICIO GEOLOGICO DE PUERTO RICO, PR

RQ012 - UNIVERSITY OF PUERTO RICO-DEPT OF MARINE SCIENCES, PR

RQ002 - WATER RESOURCES RESEARCH INSTITUTE, UNIV OF PUERTO RICO, PR

VIRGIN ISLANDS

VQ005 - ISLAND RESOURCES FOUNDATION, VI

VQ002 - UNIVERSITY OF THE VIRGIN ISLANDS, VI

ORGANIZATION NAME

VQ001 - VIRGIN ISLANDS DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS, VI

VQ003 - VIRGIN ISLANDS WTR RES RESEARCH CTR, VI

VQ004 - WATER RESOURCES RESEARCH INST, VI

| A.T. MASSEY COAL COMPANY, CO | 41, 164 |
|--|------------------|
| AAA AUTOMOBILE CLUB OF WASHINGTON-EVERETT OFFICE, WA AAA AUTOMOBILE CLUB OF WASHINGTON-SEATTLE OFFICE, WA ARREVILLE COUNTY TAY ASSESSOR SC | 125, 246 |
| AAA AUTOMOBILE CLUB OF WASHINGTON-SEATTLE OFFICE. WA | 125, 246 |
| ABBEVILLE COUNTY TAX ASSESSOR, SC | 108, 23 |
| ABRAMS AERIAL SURVEY CORPORATION, MI | 71, 195 |
| ACADEMY OF NATURAL SCIENCES OF PHILA, PA | 106, 227 |
| ACE AERIAL PHOTO, CA | 34, 14 |
| ACHERON ENGINEERING SERVICES, ME | 66, 19(|
| ACID RAIN FOUNDATION, NC | 96, 218 |
| ACKROYD PHOTOGRAPHY, INC, OR | 102, 224 |
| ADAMS AERIAL SURVEYS, TX | 113, 23 <i>ϵ</i> |
| | |
| ADDOR PHOTOGRAPHY, CA ADVANCED SYSTEMS LAB, DEPT OF ENVIRONMENTAL HEALTH, CO AEIDC/UNIVERSITY OF ALASKA. AK | 45, 164 |
| AEIDC/UNIVERSITY OF ALASKA, AK | 16, 139 |
| AERIAL CARTOGRAPHICS OF AMERICA (ACA), NY | 88, 211 |
| AERIAL DATA REDUCTION ASSOCIATION, NJ | 83, 20 |
| AERIAL DATA SYSTEMS, CA | 27, 14! |
| AERIAL ENG SECT, OHIO DEPT-TRANSPORTATION, OH | 97, 22 |
| AERIAL EYE, INC, CA | 32, 14 |
| AERIAL FOTOBANK, CA | 28, 14: |
| AERIAL IMAGES, CA | 38, 14 |
| AERIAL MAP INDUSTRIES, CA | 22, 140 |
| AERIAL MAPPING COMPANY, ID | 57, 180 |
| AERIAL MAPPING COMPANY, INC, AZ | 18, 14 |
| AERIAL PHOTOMAPPING SERVICES, CA | 37, 140 |
| AERIAL PHOTOMETRICS, INC, CA | 31, 140 |
| AERIAL SERVICES, INC, IA | 63, 18 |
| AERIAL VIEWPOINT, TX | 117, 23 |
| AERO DATA CORPORATION, LA | 66, 181 |
| AERO ECO, INC, CA | 39, 140 |
| AERO PHOTOGRAPHERS, INC, CA | 28, 140 |
| AERO SERVICE CORPORATION, NY | 87, 21 |
| AERO SERVICE CORPORATION, TX | 113, 23 |
| AERO TECH SURVEYS, CA | 28, 14 |
| AERO-CARTOGRAPHICS | 32, 14 |
| AERO-GEODETIC CORPORATION, CA | 28, 14 |
| AERO-GRAPHICS, INC, UT | 119, 24 |
| AEROGRAPHICS, INC, NY | 87, 21 |
| AEROLIST PHOTOGRAPHERS, INC, WA | 123, 24 |
| AEROMAP U.S., INC, FL | 53, 17 |
| AEROMAP, U.S., AK | 16, 13 |
| AGRICULTURAL ENG DEPARTMENT, CLEMSON UNIVERSITY, SC | 107, 23 |
| AGRICULTURAL RESEARCH SERVICE-USDA | 10, 13 |
| AGRICULTURAL-BUSINESS COUNCIL OF ARIZONA, AZ | 19, 14 |
| AIKEN COUNTY TAX ASSESSOR, SC | 108, 23 |
| AIR DATA SYSTEMS, CA | 29, 14 |
| AIR FLIGHT SERVICE, CA | 31, 14 |
| | |

| AIR FORCE | 10, | 134 |
|---|------|--------|
| AIR MAPS, INC, AR | 2.1 | 144 |
| ATD DUOTO COMPANY INC. CA | 26 | 1 /. 6 |
| AIR PHOTO COMPANY, INC, CA | 20, | 140 |
| AIR FORCE AIR MAPS, INC, AR AIR PHOTO COMPANY, INC, CA AIR PHOTO SERVICE, TX AIR POLLUTION CONTROL ASSOCIATION, PA AIR SEA AND LAND PRODUCTIONS, CA AIR SURVEY & DESIGN, INC, VA AIR SURVEY HAWAII, HI AIR VIEWS, CA AIR-PHOTOGRAPHICS, INC, MD AIRBORNE SYSTEMS, INC, CA AIRPHOTO BY DAVID SIEVERT, CA ALABAMA CONSERVANCY, AL ALABAMA DEPARTMENT OF CONSERVATION & NATURAL RESOURCES, AL ALABAMA DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC HEALTH, AL ALABAMA DEPT OF ENVIRONMENTAL MANAGEMENT, AL ALABAMA GEOLOGICAL SURVEY, AL ALABAMA SOLL AND WATER CONSERVATION COMMISSION AL | 114, | 237 |
| AIR POLLUTION CONTROL ASSOCIATION, PA | 106. | 227 |
| AIR SEA AND LAND PRODUCTIONS, CA | 37 | 1/6 |
| AIR SEA AND LAND PRODUCTIONS, CA | 3/, | 140 |
| AIR SURVEY & DESIGN, INC, VA | 120, | 243 |
| AIR SURVEY HAWAII, HI | 55. | 179 |
| AIR VIEWS, CA | 21 | 1 / 6 |
| AIR VILWS, CA | 31, | 140 |
| AIR-PHOTOGRAPHICS, INC, MD | 68, | 191 |
| AIRBORNE SYSTEMS, INC. CA | 28. | 146 |
| AIRPHOTO BY DAVID SIEVERT, CA | 27 | 1/16 |
| ATRINGO DI DAVID STEVENI, CA | 37, | 140 |
| ALABAMA CONSERVANCY, AL | 14, | 138 |
| ALABAMA DEPARTMENT OF CONSERVATION & NATURAL RESOURCES, AL | 15. | 138 |
| ALABAMA DEPARTMENT OF ECONOMICS & COMMUNITY AFFAIRS, AL | 15 | 138 |
| ALADAM DEPARTMENT OF DECENTED & COMMONTH ATTAINS, AD | 15, | 130 |
| ALABAMA DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC HEALTH, AL | 14, | 138 |
| ALABAMA DEPT OF ENVIRONMENTAL MANAGEMENT, AL | 14. | 138 |
| ALARAMA GEOLOGICAL SURVEY AL | 14 | 138 |
| ALABAMA DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC HEALTH, AL ALABAMA DEPT OF ENVIRONMENTAL MANAGEMENT, AL ALABAMA GEOLOGICAL SURVEY, AL ALABAMA SOIL AND WATER CONSERVATION COMMISSION, AL ALABAMA STATE HIGHWAY DEPARTMENT, AL ALABAMA SURFACE MINING COMMISSION, AL ALAMEDA COUNTY DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL HEALTH, CA ALAMEDA COUNTY HATER DISTRICT. CA | 15, | 130 |
| ALABAMA SOIL AND WATER CONSERVATION COMMISSION, AL | 15, | 138 |
| ALABAMA STATE HIGHWAY DEPARTMENT, AL | 14, | 138 |
| ALARAMA SURFACE MINING COMMISSION AL | 15 | 139 |
| ALAMERA CONTROL DEPARTMENT OF THE PONTROL WELLTH C. | 25, | 1// |
| ALAMEDA COUNTY DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL HEALTH, CA | 25, | 146 |
| ALAMEDA COUNTY FLOOD CONTROL & WATER CONSERVATION DIST, CA | 23, | 146 |
| ALAMEDA COUNTY WATER DISTRICT CA | 21 | 146 |
| ALAMEDA COUNTY WATER DISTRICT, CA ALAMEDA COUNTY, OFFICE OF EDUCATION, CA ALAMO NAVAJO CHAPTER, NM ALASKA AERIAL NATIVE HEALTH SERVICES, AK ALASKA COOPERATIVE FISHERY RESEARCH UNIT, AK ALASKA DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL CONSERVATION, AK ALASKA DEPARTMENT OF NATURAL RESOURCES, AK ALASKA DEPARTMENT OF TRANS & PUBLIC FACILITIES, AK ALASKA DEPT OF FISH & GAME, HABITAT & REST DIV, REGION III, AK | 25, | 1/.6 |
| ALAREDA COUNTI, OFFICE OF EDUCATION, CA | 25, | 140 |
| ALAMO NAVAJO CHAPTER, NM | 86, | 209 |
| ALASKA AERIAL NATIVE HEALTH SERVICES. AK | 16. | 139 |
| ALACKA COORDATIVE EIGUEDY DECEARCH UNIT AV | 16 | 140 |
| ALASKA COOFERATIVE FISHERI RESEARCH UNII, AR | 10, | 140 |
| ALASKA DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL CONSERVATION, AK | 15, | 140 |
| ALASKA DEPARTMENT OF NATURAL RESOURCES. AK | 15. | 140 |
| ALASKA DEPARTMENT OF TRANS & PUBLIC FACILITIES AK | 15 | 140 |
| ALASKA DELAKTIENT OF TRANS & TOBET TACTETIES, AK | 15, | 140 |
| ALASKA DEPT OF FISH & GAME, HABITAT & REST DIV, REGION III, AK | 16, | 140 |
| ATACKA CENTOCICAT COCTETY AV | 16 | 1 / (0 |
| ALASKA LEGISLATIVE AFFAIRS AGENCY, AK | 16 | 140 |
| ALDANY COUNTY DEDT OF BUILT CHORY, MY | 00 | 211 |
| ALBANY COUNTY DEPT OF PUBLIC WORKS, NY | 90, | 211 |
| ALBANY DEPT WATER & WATER SUPPLY, NY | 89, | 211 |
| ALBANY WATER, GAS AND LIGHT COMMISSION, GA | 54 | 177 |
| ALDERT W. HALER ACCOUNTING THE | 11/ | 227 |
| ALASKA LEGISLATIVE AFFAIRS AGENCY, AK ALBANY COUNTY DEPT OF PUBLIC WORKS, NY ALBANY DEPT WATER & WATER SUPPLY, NY ALBANY WATER, GAS AND LIGHT COMMISSION, GA ALBERT H. HALFF ASSOCIATION, INC., TX | 114, | 23/ |
| ALBERT MANN LIBRARY - CORNELL UNIVERSITY, NY | 93, | 211 |
| ALBUQUERQUE METRO ARROYO FCA, NM | 86. | 209 |
| · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · | | 193 |
| ALDEN RESEARCH LABORATORY, INC, MA | | |
| ALEX AIR, HI | 56, | 179 |
| ALEXANDRIA DRAFTING COMPANY, VA | 121, | 244 |
| , | | 204 |
| ALL MEDIA PHOTO, NV | | |
| ALLEGANY COUNTY DEPT OF PUBLIC WORKS, NY | 90, | 211 |
| ALLEGHENY COUNTY HEALTH DEPARTMENT, PA | 104, | 227 |
| ALLENDALE COUNTY TAX ASSESSOR, SC | | 231 |
| ADDUMDAD COURT IAA ASSESSON, SC | 100, | 201 |
| | | |

| ALPAUGH IRRIGATION DISTRICT, CA | 27, 140 |
|--|-----------------|
| ALPHA CORPORATION, VA | 121, 24 |
| AMBRIC ENVIRONMENTAL, LTD, PA | 106, 22 |
| AMERICAN AERIAL SURVEYS INC-NORTHERN CALIF, CA | 26, 14 |
| AMERICAN AERIAL SURVEYS INC-SOUTHERN CALIF, CA | 26, 14 |
| AMERICAN ASSOCIATION OF PORT AUTHORITIES, VA | 120, 24 |
| AMERICAN CANAL SOCIETY, PA | 106, 22 |
| AMERICAN COLLEGE OF ECOLOGY, IN | 61, 18 |
| AMERICAN FISHERIES SOCIETY, MD | 68, 19 |
| AMERICAN GEOPHYSICAL UNION, DC | 48, 17: |
| AMERICAN PETROLEUM INSTITUTE, DC | 48, 17: |
| AMERICAN REPROGRAPHICS, INC, CO | 45, 16 |
| AMERICAN RIVERS, DC | 48, 17 |
| AMERICAN SOCIETY FOR MICROBIOLOGY, LA | 66, 189 |
| AMERICAN SOCIETY OF AGRICULTURAL ENGINEERS, MI | 72, 19: |
| AMERICAN SOCIETY OF CIVIL ENGINEERS | 12, 13 |
| | 121, 24 |
| AMERICAN SOCIETY OF SANITARY ENGINEERING, OH | 98, 22 |
| AMERICAN WATER RESOURCES ASSOCIATION | 12, 13 |
| AMERICAN WATER WORKS ASSOCIATION, CO | 42, 16 |
| ANCHORAGE DEPARTMENT OF ECONOMIC DEVELOPMENT AND PLANNING, AK | |
| ANCHORAGE DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH AND HUMAN SERVICES, AK | 16, 14 |
| | |
| ANCHORAGE WATER AND WASTEWATER UTILITY, AK | 16, 14 |
| ANCHORAGE DEPARTMENT OF SOLID WASTE SERVICE, AK ANCHORAGE WATER AND WASTEWATER UTILITY, AK ANDERSON COUNTY TAX. ASSESSOR, SC ANDERSON PHOTOGRAPHIC SERVICES, OR ANDERSON PHOTOGRAPHY, CA ANDRE NEY PHOTOGRAPHY, ID ANDREWS ATHERTON, INC, AZ ANNE ARUNDEL COUNTY, ENVIRONMENTAL DIVISION, MD ANTELOPE VLY-E KERN WATER AGENCY, CA ANTHON'S INC. COMMERICAL PHOTOGRAPHY, CA APACHE - SITGREAVES NATIONAL FOREST-USDA, AZ APACHE NATURAL RESOURCE CONSERVATION DISTRICT, AZ APPALACHIAN STATE UNIVERSITY, NC | 108, 23 |
| ANDERSON PHOTOGRAPHIC SERVICES, OR | 103, 22 |
| ANDERSON PHOTOGRAPHY, CA | 32, 14 |
| ANDRE NEY PHOTOGRAPHY, ID | 58, 18 |
| ANDREWS ATHERTON, INC, AZ | 20, 14 |
| ANNE ARUNDEL COUNTY, ENVIRONMENTAL DIVISION, MD | 68, 19 |
| ANTELOPE VLY-E KERN WATER AGENCY, CA | 34, 14 |
| ANTHON'S INC. COMMERICAL PHOTOGRAPHY, CA | 33, 14 |
| APACHE - SITGREAVES NATIONAL FOREST-USDA, AZ | 18, 14 |
| APACHE NATURAL RESOURCE CONSERVATION DISTRICT, AZ | 18, 14 |
| APPALACHIAN STATE UNIVERSITY, NC | . 96, 21 |
| APPLIED ENVIRONMENTAL SCIENCES, LTD, PA | 106, 22 |
| AQUA MEX, SA, MEXICO | 10, 13 |
| AQUA RESOURCES, INC, CA | 34, 14 |
| AQUA SOLUTIONS, INC, CT | 47, 17 |
| AQUA TERRA CONSULTANTS, CA | 32, 14 |
| AQUASCIENCE RESEARCH GROUP INC, MO | 7 8 , 20 |
| AQUATIC RESEARCH INSTITUTE, CA | 33, 14 |
| ARCH-HURLEY CONSERVANCY DISTRICT, NM | 86, 20 |
| ARCO OIL AND GAS COMPANY, TX | 114, 23 |
| ARCTIC INSTITUTE OF NORTH AMERICA, CANADA | 7, 13 |
| AREA XV REGIONAL PLANNING COMMISSION, IA | 62, 18 |
| ARGONNE NATIONAL LABORATORY, IL | 5 8 , 18 |
| ANGOINE NATIONAL LABORATORI, IL | JO, 10 |

| ARIZONA COOPERATIVE FISH AND WILDLIFE RES UNIT, AZ | 19, 141 |
|--|------------------|
| ARIZONA DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH. AZ | 17, 141 |
| ARIZONA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION AZ | 17, 141 |
| ARIZONA DELARIMENT OF MAIST RECOUNCE. | 17, 171 |
| ARIZONA DEPARTMENT OF WATER RESOURCES, AZ | 17, 141 |
| ARIZONA DEPT OF ENVIRONMENTAL QUALITY, AZ | 20, 141 |
| ARIZONA COOPERATIVE FISH AND WILDLIFE RES UNIT, AZ ARIZONA DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH, AZ ARIZONA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION, AZ ARIZONA DEPARTMENT OF WATER RESOURCES, AZ ARIZONA DEPT OF ENVIRONMENTAL QUALITY, AZ ARIZONA DIVISION OF EMERGENCY SERVICES, AZ ARIZONA GAME AND FISH DEPARTMENT, AZ ARIZONA GEOLOGICAL SURVEY, AZ ARIZONA MUNICIPAL WATER USERS ASSOCIATION, AZ ARIZONA RESOURCES INFORMATION SYSTEM, AZ ARIZONA STATE DEPARTMENT OF TRANS PHOTOGRAMMETRY & MAPPING, AZ | 18, 141 |
| ARIZONA GAME AND FISH DEPARTMENT. AZ | 17, 141 |
| APIZONA CFOLOCICAL SIDVEY AZ | 20, 141 |
| ARIZONA GLOCOGICAL SURVEI, AZ | 20, 141 |
| ARIZONA MUNICIPAL WATER USERS ASSOCIATION, AZ | 20, 141 |
| ARIZONA RESOURCES INFORMATION SYSTEM, AZ | 17, 141 |
| ARIZONA STATE DEPARTMENT OF TRANS PHOTOGRAMMETRY & MAPPING, AZ | 18, 141 |
| ARIZONA STATE LAND DEPARTMENT, AZ | 18, 141 |
| ARIZONA STATE PARKS, AZ | 18, 141 |
| | |
| ARIZONA STATE UNIVERSITY, AZ | 17, 141 |
| ARIZONA STATE, DEPARTMENT OF WATER RES, ADJUDICATIONS DIV, AZ | 20, 141 |
| ARIZONA WILDLIFE FEDERATION, AZ | 1 9 , 141 |
| ARK-WHITE RED BASINS INTER-AGENCY COMMISSION. TX | 117, 237 |
| ARKANSAS DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH DIVISION OF ENGINEERING AR | 20 145 |
| ARIZONA WILDLIFE FEDERATION, AZ ARK-WHITE RED BASINS INTER-AGENCY COMMISSION, TX ARKANSAS DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH, DIVISION OF ENGINEERING, AR ARKANSAS DEPARTMENT OF PARKS & TOURISM, AR | 20, 145 |
| ARRANSAS DEFARIMENT OF FARRS & TOURISM, AR | 21, 145 |
| ARKANSAS DEPARTMENT-POLLUTION CONTROL AND ECOLOGY, AR | 21, 145 |
| ARKANSAS DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH, DIVISION OF ENGINEERING, AR ARKANSAS DEPARTMENT OF PARKS & TOURISM, AR ARKANSAS DEPARTMENT-POLLUTION CONTROL AND ECOLOGY, AR ARKANSAS FISHERIES DIVISION, AR ARKANSAS GAME AND FISH COMMISSION, AR ARKANSAS GEOLOGICAL COMMISSION, AR ARKANSAS HIGHWAY DEPARTMENT, AR ARKANSAS HIGHWAY DEPARTMENT, AR ARKANSAS NATURAL AND SCENIC RIVER COMMISSION, AR ARKANSAS NATURAL AND SCENIC RIVER COMMISSION, AR ARKANSAS RIVER COMPACT ADMINISTRATION, CO ARKANSAS RIVER COMPACT ADMINISTRATION, KS ARKANSAS RIVER COMPACT ADMINISTRATION, KS ARKANSAS SOIL & WATER CONSERVATION COMMISSION, AR ARKANSAS STATE HIGHWAY & TRANSPORTATION DEPARTMENT, AR ARKANSAS WATER CODE STUDY COMMISSION, AR ARMY HEALTH SERVICES COMMAND ARMY MILITARY ACADEMY, SCIENCE RESEARCH LABORATORY ARROWHEAD REGIONAL DEVELOPMENT COMM, MN ARTISTIC PHOTOGRAPHY, INC, CA ARVIN-EDISON WATER STORAGE DISTRICT, CA ASSOCIATE GOVERNMENTS OF NORTHWEST COLORADO, CO ASSOCIATION FOR PRESERVATION OF CAPE CODE INC. MA | 21, 145 |
| ARKANSAS GAME AND FISH COMMISSION, AR | 21, 145 |
| ARKANSAS GEOLOGICAL COMMISSION. AR | 21, 145 |
| ARKANSAS HIGHWAY DEPARTMENT AR | 21 145 |
| ADVANCAC I DOLCI ATIVE COUNCIL AD | 21, 145 |
| ARRANSAS LEGISLATIVE COUNCIL, AR | 21, 143 |
| ARRANSAS NATURAL AND SCENIC RIVER COMMISSION, AR | 21, 145 |
| ARKANSAS POWER AND LIGHT, AR | 21, 145 |
| ARKANSAS RIVER COMPACT ADMINISTRATION, CO | 42, 164 |
| ARKANSAS RIVER COMPACT ADMINISTRATION. KS | 64. 187 |
| ARKANSAS SOIL 1. WATER CONSERVATION COMMISSION AR | 21 145 |
| ARCANDAD SOLE & WALLA CONDENSATION CONTINUES. A | 21, 145 |
| ARRANSAS SIATE HIGHWAY & IRANSPORTATION DEPARTMENT, AR | 21, 143 |
| ARKANSAS WATER CODE STUDY COMMISSION, AR | 21, 145 |
| ARMY HEALTH SERVICES COMMAND | 10, 134 |
| ARMY MILITARY ACADEMY, SCIENCE RESEARCH LABORATORY | 11, 134 |
| ARROWHEAD REGIONAL DEVELOPMENT COMM. MN | 75. 198 |
| ARTISTIC PHOTOGRAPHY INC CA | 38 147 |
| ARTIFIC THE CONTROL TO A CONTROL OF THE CA | 20, 147 |
| ARVIN-EDISON WATER STORAGE DISTRICT, CA | 20, 14/ |
| ASSOCIATE GOVERNMENTS OF NORTHWEST COLORADO, CO | 43, 164 |
| ASSOCIATION FOR PRESERVATION OF CAPE CODE INC, MA | 70, 193 |
| ASSOCIATION OF AMERICAN STATE GEOLOGISTS, IL | 60, 18 2 |
| ASSOCIATION OF AMERICAN STATE GEOLOGISTS, KY | 64, 188 |
| ASSOCIATION OF CONSULTING FORESTERS OF AMERICA, MD | 68, 191 |
| | • |
| ASSOCIATION OF STATE & INTERSTATE, WTR POLL CNTRL ADMIN, DC | 48, 172 |
| ATHENS MUNICIPAL WATER AUTHORITY, TX | 116, 237 |
| ATLANTA WATER WORKS, GA | 54, 178 |
| ATLANTIC AERIAL SURVEYS, INC, AL | 14, 139 |
| ATLANTIC COUNTY DIVISION OF PLANNING, NJ | 83, 207 |
| | , |

| ATLANTIC OCEANOG & METEOR LABS, FL | 52, 173 |
|---|------------------|
| ATMOSPHERIC ENVIRONMENT SERVICE, CANADA | 8, 131 |
| AUBURN UNIVERSITY, WATER RESOURCES RESEARCH INSTITUTE, AL | • |
| AVIS AIRMAP, INC, MA | 69, 193 |
| AYRES ASSOCIATES, INC. | 12, 136 |
| • | 45, 164 |
| B. C. PUBLICATIONS, CO | |
| B.A.S.S., INC, AL | 15, 139 |
| BALL STATE UNIVERSITY, IN | 61, 184 |
| BALTIMORE COUNTY DEPT OF ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION RES MAN, MI | |
| BALTIMORE COUNTY OFFICE OF PLANNING & ZONING, MD | 67, 191 |
| BALTIMORE DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS, MD | 68, 191 |
| BALTIMORE WATER FACILITIES DIVISION, MD | 67, 191 |
| BAMBERG COUNTY TAX ASSESSOR, SC | 108, 231 |
| BARNSTABLE COUNTY HEALTH DEPARTMENT, MA | 69, 193 |
| BARNWELL COUNTY TAX ASSEESSOR, SC | 108, 231 |
| BASSETT CREEK WATERSHED MANAGEMENT ORG, MN | 75, 198 |
| BATON ROUGE CITY - PARISH GOVT, LA | 66, 189 |
| BATTELLE MARINE SCIENCES LABORATORY, WA | 126, 246 |
| BAY AREA AIR QUALITY MANAGEMENT DISTRICT, CA | 34, 147 |
| BAY-LAKE REGIONAL PLANNING COMMISSION, WI | 127, 250 |
| BAYFIELD LABORATORY FOR MARINE SCIENCE & SURVEYS, CANADA | 8, 131 |
| BCI GEONETICS, INC, CA | 40, 147 |
| BCM ENGINEERS, PA | 104, 228 |
| BEAUFORT COUNTY TAX ASSESSOR, SC | 109, 231 |
| BECHTEL CORPORATION, CA | 33, 147 |
| BENCHMARK PHOTOGRAPHY, CA | 34, 147 |
| | 101, 224 |
| BEND MAPPING AND BLUEPRINTING, INC, OR | - |
| BENDIX AEROSPACE SYSTEMS DIVISION, MI | 71, 195 |
| BENHAM GROUP, OK | 99, 223 |
| BENNETT SPURGEON AND ASSOCIATES, WA | 125, 246 |
| DENION COUNTY BOARD OF COMMISSION, OR | 103, 224 |
| BERGMAN PHOTOGRAPHIC SERVICES, OR | 102, 224 |
| BESHA ASSOCIATES ENGINEERING CORPORATION, NY | 90, 211 |
| BETZ LABORATORIES, PA | 106, 228 |
| BEXAR-MEDINA-ATASCOSA COUNTIES, TX | 116, 237 |
| BHATE ENGINEERING CORPORATION, AL | |
| BIBB COUNTY BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS, GA | 54, 178 |
| BIG BASIN WATER COMPANY, INC, CA | 30, 147 |
| BIG BEAR MUNICIPAL WATER DISTRICT, CA | 29, 147 |
| BIG BEEF CREEK RESEARCH STATION, WA | 122, 246 |
| BIG CYPRESS BASIN BOARD, FL | 51, 173 |
| BIG LOST RIVER IRRIGATION DISTRICT, ID | 58, 1 8 0 |
| BIG SANDY NATURAL RESOURCE CONSERVATION DISTRICT, AZ | 18, 142 |
| BIGELOW LABORATORY FOR OCEAN SCIENCES, ME | 67, 19C |
| BILL MILLER PHOTOGRAPHY, NV | 81, 204 |
| BINGHAM ENGINEERING, UT | 118, 242 |
| BISTONE MUNICIPAL WATER SUPPLY DIST, TX | 115, 237 |
| | , 50. |

| BLACK & VEATCH, MO | 77, 201 |
|---|--------------------------|
| BLACK HILLS CONSERVANCY SUB DIST, SD | 111, 235 |
| BLACK HILLS CONSERVANCE SUB DIST, SD | 74, 198 |
| BLANDIN PAPER COMPANY, MN | |
| BLOOMINGTON & NORMAL SANITATION DIST, IL | 60, 182 |
| BOARD OF SOIL RESOURCES, MN | 75, 19 8 |
| BLACK & VEATCH, MO BLACK HILLS CONSERVANCY SUB DIST, SD BLANDIN PAPER COMPANY, MN BLOOMINGTON & NORMAL SANITATION DIST, IL BOARD OF SOIL RESOURCES, MN BOARD OF WATER SUPPLY, COUNTY OF HAWAII, HI BOARD OF WATER SUPPLY, COUNTY OF MAUI, HI | 55, 179 |
| BOARD OF WATER SUPPLY, COUNTY OF MAUI, HI | 55 170 |
| BODEGA BAY, MARINE LABORATORY, UNIVERSITY OF CA (DAVIS) CA | 33, 179 |
| BODEGA BAT, MARINE LABORATORY, UNIVERSITY OF CA (DAVIS) CA | 24, 147 |
| BOISE CASCADE TIMBER COMPANY | 12, 136 |
| BONNEVILLE POWER ADMINSTRATION | 10, 134 |
| BOOKMAN-EDMONSTON ENGINEERING, INC, CA | 31, 147 |
| BOSSIER CITY WATER PLANT, LA | 65 189 |
| BOSTON BERFUELDWENT LAND, LA | 70 102 |
| BOSTON REDEVELOPMENT AUTHORITY, MA | 70, 193 |
| BOULDER COUNTY HEALTH DEPARTMENT, CO | 40, 164 |
| BOULDER COUNTY PUBLIC WORKS DEPARTMENT, CO | 44, 165 |
| BOWERS AERO-PHOTO, ID | 58 , 1 8 0 |
| BOYLE ENGINEERING CORPORATION | 12. 136 |
| DRANDVILLE CONCEDUANCY INC. DA | 10/ 228 |
| BRANDYWINE CONSERVANCY INC, PA | 114, 220 |
| BRAZOS RIVER AUTHORITY, TX | 116, 23/ |
| BREVARD COUNTY BOARD ONRM, FL | 53, 173 |
| BREWSTER PACIFIC CORPORATION, CA | 26, 147 |
| BRIDGEPORT HYDRAULIC COMPANY, CT | 46, 170 |
| BRISTOL WATER PLANT, TN | 112 235 |
| BRISIOL WAIER FLANT, IN | 7 121 |
| BOARD OF WATER SUPPLY, COUNTY OF MAUI, HI BODEGA BAY, MARINE LABORATORY, UNIVERSITY OF CA (DAVIS) CA BOISE CASCADE TIMBER COMPANY BONNEVILLE POWER ADMINSTRATION BOOKMAN-EDMONSTON ENGINEERING, INC, CA BOSSIER CITY WATER PLANT, LA BOSTON REDEVELOPMENT AUTHORITY, MA BOULDER COUNTY HEALTH DEPARTMENT, CO BOULDER COUNTY PUBLIC WORKS DEPARTMENT, CO BOWERS AERO-PHOTO, ID BOYLE ENGINEERING CORPORATION BRANDYWINE CONSERVANCY INC, PA BRAZOS RIVER AUTHORITY, TX BREVARD COUNTY BOARD ONRM, FL BREWSTER PACIFIC CORPORATION, CA BRIDGEPORT HYDRAULIC COMPANY, CT BRISTOL WATER PLANT, TN BRITISH COLUMBIA MINISTRY OF ENVIRONMENT AND PARKS, CANADA BROMWELL & CARRIER, INC, FL BROOKHAVEN NATIONAL LABORATORY, NY BROOME COUNTY PLANNING DEPT, NY | 7, 131 |
| BROMWELL & CARRIER, INC, FL | 50, 1/3 |
| BROOKHAVEN NATIONAL LABORATORY, NY | 87, 211 |
| BROOME COUNTY PLANNING DEPT, NY | 90, 211 |
| BROWARD COUNTY OFFICE OF NATURAL RESOURCES PROTECTION, FL | 53. 173 |
| BROWARD COUNTY WATER RESOURCES, FL | 51, 173 |
| · | |
| BROWN AND CALDWELL CONSULTANTS, CA | 27, 147 |
| BROWN AND CALDWELL CONSULTANTS, CA BROWN UNIVERSITY, RI BRYAN LIGHT AND WATER UTILITY, OH BUD KIMBALL PHOTOGRAPHY, WA BUENA VISTA WATER STORAGE DISTRICT, CA BUREAU OF BUSINESS & ECONOMIC RESEARCH, NM BUREAU OF ECONOMIC GEOLOGY (UNIV-TX AT AUSTIN), TX | 107, 230 |
| BRYAN LIGHT AND WATER UTILITY, OH | 98, 221 |
| BUD KIMBALL PHOTOGRAPHY. WA | 123, 246 |
| BUENA VISTA WATER STORAGE DISTRICT. CA | 23, 147 |
| BIDEAU OF BUSINESS & ECONOMIC DESCAPCH NM | 86, 209 |
| BUREAU OF ECONOMIC COLOCY (UNIVERSE AT AUSTIN) TV | 113, 237 |
| BUREAU OF ECONOMIC GEOLOGY (UNIV-IX AI AUSTIN), IX | |
| BUREAU OF INDIAN AFFAIRS | 10, 134 |
| BUREAU OF LAND MANAGEMENT | 10, 134 |
| BUREAU OF MINES | 10, 135 |
| BUREAU OF RECLAMATION | 11, 135 |
| BUREAU OF WATER RESOURCES MANAGEMENT, FL | 53, 173 |
| | 97, 220 |
| BURLEIGH COUNTY WTR RESOURCES DIST, ND | |
| BURNS AND MC DONNELL, MO | 77, 201 |
| BURNT RIVER IRRIGATION DISTRICT, OR | 102, 225 |
| BUSINESS RESOURCES GROUP, INC, MD | 69, 191 |
| BUTLER UNIVERSITY, IN | 61, 184 |
| C G REPROGRAPHICS, CA | 31, 147 |
| C G REFROGRAFIIES, CA | J., 147 |

| C.W. THORNTHWAITE ASSOC LAB OF CLIMATOLOGY, NJ | 84, 207 |
|---|-----------------|
| CA WATER QUALITY CONTROL BOARD, CENTRAL VALLEY, CA | 26, 147 |
| CABE ASSOCIATES, INC, DE | 47, 171 |
| CABRILLO SAND AND GRAVEL, CA | 29, 147 |
| | · |
| CACHE LA POUDRE WATER USERS ASSOCIATION, CO | 42, 165 |
| CAL AERIAL SURVEYS, CA | 33, 147 |
| CAL AERO PHOTO, CA | 28, 147 |
| CALAVERAS PUBLIC UTILITY DISTRICT, CA | 30, 148 |
| CALEXCO, INC, CO | 45, 165 |
| CALGON CORPORATION, PA | 104, 228 |
| CALHOUN COUNTY TAX ASSESSOR, SC | 107, 231 |
| CALIFORNIA COASTAL COMMISSION, CA | |
| · | 32, 148 |
| CALIFORNIA COLORADO RIVER BOARD, CA | 32, 148 |
| CALIFORNIA DEPARTMENT OF FISH AND GAME, CA | 21, 148 |
| CALIFORNIA DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH SERVICES, CA | 25, 148 |
| CALIFORNIA DEPARTMENT OF PARKS AND RECREATION, CA | 29, 148 |
| CALIFORNIA DEPARTMENT OF WATER RESOURCES, CA | 21, 148 |
| CALIFORNIA DEPARTMENT TRANS, DIV-HIGHWAYS, PHOTOGRAM BR, CA | |
| CALIFORNIA INSTITUTE OF TECHNOLOGY, CA | 24, 148 |
| CALIFORNIA OFFICE OF EMERGENCY SERVICES, CA | 37, 148 |
| , | 24, 148 |
| CALIFORNIA STATE COLLEGE AT FULLERTON, CA | |
| CALIFORNIA STATE LIBRARY - SPECIAL COLLECTIONS, CA | 37, 148 |
| CALIFORNIA STATE UNIVERSITY AT LONG BEACH, CA | 24, 148 |
| CALIFORNIA STATE LIBRARY - SPECIAL COLLECTIONS, CA CALIFORNIA STATE UNIVERSITY AT LONG BEACH, CA CALIFORNIA STATE UNIVERSITY AT NORTHRIDGE, CA CALIFORNIA UNIVERSITY AT BERKELEY-AGRIC ECON LIB, CA CALIFORNIA UNIVERSITY-DAVIS, INSTITUTE OF ECOLOGY, CA CALIFORNIA UNIVERSITY-IRVINE, WATER RESO LAB, CA CALIFORNIA WATER LABORATORIES, CA CALIFORNIA WATER QUALITY CONTROL BOARD REGION 6, CA CALIFORNIA WATER RESOURCES AGENCY, CA CALIFORNIA WATER RESOURCES ASSOCIATION, CA CALIFORNIA WATER RESOURCES CENTER, CA CALIFORNIA WATER RESOURCES CONTROL BOARD, CA CALIFORNIA WATER SERVICE COMPANY, CA CALIFORNIA-AMERICAN WATER COMPANY, CA CALISTOGA CITY WATER DEPARTMENT, CA | 28 , 148 |
| CALIFORNIA UNIVERSITY AT BERKELEY-AGRIC ECON LIB, CA | 34, 148 |
| CALIFORNIA UNIVERSITY-DAVIS, INSTITUTE OF ECOLOGY, CA | 24, 148 |
| CALIFORNIA UNIVERSITY-IRVINE. WATER RESO LAB. CA | 30, 148 |
| CALIFORNIA WATER LABORATORIES. CA | 27, 148 |
| CALIFORNIA WATER CHALLTY CONTROL BOARD REGION 6 CA | 32, 148 |
| CALLEDNALA WATER RECOURCE ACENCY CA | 33, 148 |
| CALIFORNIA WATER RESOURCES ACCOCIATION CA | 33, 140 |
| CALIFORNIA WATER RESOURCES ASSOCIATION, CA | 32, 148 |
| CALIFORNIA WATER RESOURCES CENTER, CA | 32, 148 |
| CALIFORNIA WATER RESOURCES CONTROL BOARD, CA | 22 , 148 |
| CALIFORNIA WATER SERVICE COMPANY, CA | 3 0, 149 |
| CALIFORNIA-AMERICAN WATER COMPANY, CA | 30, 149 |
| CALISTOGA CITY WATER DEPARTMENT, CA | 30, 149 |
| CALPINE CORPORATION, CA | 33, 149 |
| CALVERT COUNTY, MD | 68, 19 |
| | 121, 244 |
| CAMERON AERIAL PHOTOGRAPHY, VA | |
| CANADA CENTER FOR INLAND WATERS, CANADA | 7, 13 |
| CANADIAN DEPARTMENT OF NATIONAL HEALTH & WELFARE, CANADA | 8, 13 |
| CANADIAN ENVIRONMENTAL LAW RESEARCH FOUNDATION, CANADA | 7, 13 |
| CANADIAN HYDROGRAPHIC SERVICE, CANADA | 8, 132 |
| CANYONLANDS NATURAL HISTORY ASSOCIATION, UT | 119, 242 |
| CAPE COD COMMISSION, MA | 70, 193 |
| CAPE MAY COUNTY PLANNING BOARD, NJ | 83, 20 |
| · | |
| CAPITAL-AREA GROUNDWATER CONSERVATION COMMISSION, LA | 66, 189 |

| CAPITOL AIR SURVEY, MI | 71, | 195 |
|---|-------------|-----|
| CARL M. BERRY AERIAL SURVEYS, WA | 123, | 246 |
| CARLSBAD IRRIGATION DISTRICT. NM | 85 . | 209 |
| CARNECIE MELLON INSTITUTE PA | 105 | 228 |
| CARNELLAN_MADINE WATERCHER DISTRICT WN | 75 | 109 |
| CARNELIAN MARTINE WATERSHED DISTRICT, IN | 75, | 210 |
| CAROLINA POWER & LIGHT COMPANY, NC | 94, | 218 |
| CAROLINE COUNTY, MD | 68, | 191 |
| CARPINTERA COUNTY WATER DISTRICT, CA | 36, | 149 |
| CARR/ASSOCIATES, WA | 125, | 246 |
| CARROLL COUNTY GOVERNMENT, MD | 69, | 191 |
| CARSON CITY UTILITY DEPARTMENT, NV | 81, | 204 |
| CARTWRIGHT AERIAL SURVEYS, INC. CA | 25. | 149 |
| CASCADE AERIAL MAPS AND SURVEY. INC. OR | 101 | 225 |
| CASITAS MUNICIPAL WATER DISTRICT CA | 35 | 149 |
| CATTADAUCHI COUNTY DEDT OF DUBLIC WODES NY | 90 | 211 |
| CALENDAM FOREST INDUSTRIES INC. OR | 102 | 225 |
| CAVENDAM FOREST INDUSTRIES, INC, OR | 103, | 223 |
| CAPITOL AIR SURVEY, MI CARL M. BERRY AERIAL SURVEYS, WA CARLSBAD IRRIGATION DISTRICT, NM CARNEGIE MELLON INSTITUTE, PA CARNELIAN-MARINE WATERSHED DISTRICT, MN CAROLINA POWER & LIGHT COMPANY, NC CAROLINE COUNTY, MD CARPINTERA COUNTY WATER DISTRICT, CA CARR/ASSOCIATES, WA CARROLL COUNTY GOVERNMENT, MD CARSON CITY UTILITY DEPARTMENT, NV CARTWRIGHT AERIAL SURVEYS, INC, CA CASCADE AERIAL MAPS AND SURVEY, INC, OR CASITAS MUNICIPAL WATER DISTRICT, CA CATTARAUGUS COUNTY DEPT OF PUBLIC WORKS, NY CAVENHAM FOREST INDUSTRIES, INC, OR CAYUGA COUNTY HIGHWAY DEPT, NY CENTER FOR GOVERNMENTAL RESEARCH INC, NY CENTER FOR HEALTH EFFECTS OF ENVIRONMENTAL CONTAMINATION, IA | 90, | 211 |
| CENTER FOR GOVERNMENTAL RESEARCH INC, NY | 88, | 211 |
| CENTER FOR HEALTH EFFECTS OF ENVIRONMENTAL CONTAMINATION, IA | 61, | 185 |
| CENTER FOR THE GREAT LAKES II | 59 | 182 |
| CENTER FOR WATER RESOURCES RESEARCH, UTAH STATE UNIVERSITY, UT | 118, | 242 |
| CENTER FOR WETLAND RESOURCES (LSU), LA | 65, | 189 |
| CENTRAL ARIZONA ASSOCIATION OF GOVERNMENTS. AZ | 18. | 142 |
| CENTRAL ARIZONA PROJECT ASSOCIATION. AZ | 18. | 142 |
| CENTER FOR WATER RESOURCES RESEARCH, UTAH STATE UNIVERSITY, UT CENTER FOR WETLAND RESOURCES (LSU), LA CENTRAL ARIZONA ASSOCIATION OF GOVERNMENTS, AZ CENTRAL ARIZONA PROJECT ASSOCIATION, AZ CENTRAL ARIZONA WATER CONSERVATION DISTRICT, AZ CENTRAL BLUEPRINT COMPANY, AERO GRAPHICS DIV, OR CENTRAL CALIFORNIA IRRIGATION DISTRICT, CA CENTRAL COAST REG, CA REG WATER QUAL CONT BRD, CA CENTRAL MIDLANDS REG PLANNING COUNCIL, SC CENTRAL NEW YORK REG PLAN & DEVEL BOARD, NY CENTRAL OKLAHOMA MASTER CONSERVANCY DISTRICT, OK CENTRAL PLATTE NATURAL RESOURCES DISTRICT, NE CENTRAL TEXAS COUNCIL OF GOVERNMENTS, TX CENTRAL UPPER PENINSULA PLAN & DEV REG COM, MI CENTRAL WASHINGTON UNIVERSITY, WA CENTRAL YUMA GROUND WATER MANAGEMENT DIST, CO CH2M/HILL | 18 | 142 |
| CENTRAL BLUEPDINT COMPANY AFRO CRAPHICS DIV OF | 101 | 225 |
| CENTRAL CALLECDARA INDICATION DISTRICT CA | 22 | 1/0 |
| CENTRAL CALIFORNIA IRRIGATION DISTRICT, CA | 22, | 149 |
| CENTRAL COAST REG, CA REG WATER QUAL CONT BRD, CA | 25, | 149 |
| CENTRAL MIDLANDS REG PLANNING COUNCIL, SC | 109, | 231 |
| CENTRAL NEW YORK REG PLAN & DEVEL BOARD, NY | 88, | 211 |
| CENTRAL OKLAHOMA MASTER CONSERVANCY DISTRICT, OK | 100, | 223 |
| CENTRAL PLATTE NATURAL RESOURCES DISTRICT, NE | 80, | 203 |
| CENTRAL TEXAS COUNCIL OF GOVERNMENTS, TX | 114, | 237 |
| CENTRAL UPPER PENINSULA PLAN & DEV REG COM, MI | 72, | 195 |
| CENTRAL WASHINGTON UNIVERSITY. WA | 124. | 246 |
| CENTRAL YUMA GROUND WATER MANAGEMENT DIST. CO | 43. | 165 |
| CH2M/HILL | 12, | 136 |
| CH2M/HILL CHAMPAIGN COUNTY REGIONAL PLANNING COMMISSION, IL | 60 | 182 |
| | | 149 |
| CHAPMAN PHOTO, CA | | |
| CHARLESTON COMMISSIONERS OF PUBLIC WORKS, SC | 110, | |
| CHATHAM COUNTY BOARD COUNTY COMMISSION, GA | | 178 |
| CHATHAM COUNTY BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS, GA | | 178 |
| CHAUTAUQUA COUNTY DEPT OF PUBLIC WORKS, NY | 91, | 211 |
| CHELAN COUNTY PUBLIC UTILITY DISTRICT NO 1, WA | 122, | 246 |
| CHEMRISK, ME | 67, | 190 |
| CHEMUNG COUNTY DEPT OF PUBLIC WORKS, NY | 91. | 211 |
| CHEN-NORTHERN, INC, MT | | 202 |
| <i></i> | . , | - |

| CHENANGO COUNTY HIGHWAY DEPT, NY | 91, 211 |
|---|-----------------|
| CHEROKEE COUNTY TAX ASSESSOR, SC | 109, 231 |
| CHEROKEE WATER AND SANITATION DISTRICT, CO | 43, 165 |
| CHEROKEE WATER DISTRICT, CO | 41, 165 |
| CHERYL SIGNS ENGINEERING, CO | 44, 165 |
| CHESAPEAKE AUDUBON SOCIETY, INC, MD | 68, 192 |
| CHESAPEAKE BAY FOUNDATION (CBF), MD | 68, 192 |
| CHESTER COUNTY TAX ASSESSOR, SC | 108, 231 |
| CHESTER COUNTY WATER RESOURCES AUTHORITY, PA | 105, 228 |
| CHESTERFIELD COUNTY TAX ASSESSOR, SC | 108, 231 |
| CHI OPERATIONS, INC, ME | 67, 190 |
| CHICAGO AERIAL SURVEY, IL | 58, 182 |
| CHICAGO DEPARTMENT OF WATER, IL | 59, 182 |
| CHRISTENSEN ASSOCIATES, INC, CA | 39, 149 |
| CHRISTOPHOTO, WA | 124, 246 |
| CHURCHILL COUNTY, NV | 81, 204 |
| CITY & COUNTY OF HONOLULU-DPW, HI | 56, 179 |
| CITY AND BOROUGH OF JUNEAU, AK | 16, 140 |
| CITY AND BOROUGH OF SITKA, AK | 16, 140 |
| CITY OF ABILENE, TX | 116, 237 |
| CITY OF ADA, OK | 100, 223 |
| CITY OF ALAMOGORDO, NM | 86, 209 |
| CITY OF ALBANY PLANNING DEPARTMENT, NY | 87, 211 |
| CITY OF ALBANY, GA | 55, 178 |
| CITY OF ALBANY, NY | 89, 211 |
| CITY OF ALBUQUERQUE, NM | 86, 209 |
| CITY OF ALEXANDRIA, VA | 121, 244 |
| CITY OF ALICE, TX | 116, 237 |
| CITY OF ALTUS, OK | 100, 223 |
| CITY OF ARLINGTON, TX | 116, 237 |
| CITY OF ARVADA, CO | 44, 165 |
| CITY OF ASPEN, CO | 45, 165 |
| CITY OF ATLANTA, DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS, GA | 54, 178 |
| CITY OF AUBURN, NY | 89, 211 |
| CITY OF AURORA, UTILITIES ADMINISTRATION, CO | 45, 165 |
| CITY OF AUSTIN, ENGINEERING DEPARTMENT, TX | 113, 237 |
| CITY OF BAKERSFIELD DEPARTMENT OF WATER, CA | 23, 149 |
| CITY OF BANDON, CITY MANAGER, OR | 101, 225 |
| CITY OF BATTLE CREEK, MI | 73, 195 |
| CITY OF BEAVERTON, PLANNING DEPT, OR | 102, 225 |
| CITY OF BELLEVUE, SURVEY DEPT, WA | 123, 246 |
| CITY OF BETHLEHEM, PA | 105, 228 |
| CITY OF BIRMINGHAM, AL | 15, 139 |
| CITY OF BISMARCK WATER DEPARTMENT, ND | 96, 22 0 |
| CITY OF BOCA RATON, FL | 52 , 173 |
| CITY OF BRADENTON, FL | 5 1, 173 |
| CITY OF BROOKINGS, PLANNING DIRECTOR, OR | 101, 225 |
| | |

| | CITY | OF | BRUNSWICK, GA | 54, | 178 |
|---|------|----|---|-------------------|-----|
| | CITY | OF | CANTON WATER DEPARTMENT, OH | | 221 |
| | CITY | OF | CAPE CORAL, FL | 51, | 173 |
| | CITY | OF | CARMEL WATER DEPARTMENT, IN | 61, | 184 |
| | CITY | OF | CASPER BOARD OF PUBLIC UTILITIES, WY | 127, | |
| • | | | CEDAR RAPIDS, IA | 63, | 185 |
| | | | CENTRAL POINT ADMINISTRATOR, OR | 101, | |
| | | | CENTRALIA, WA | 124, | |
| | | | CERES, CA | 38, | |
| | | | CHARLES CITY, IA | 63, | |
| | | | CHARLES CITY, IN | 61, | |
| | | | CHARLESTON PLANNING DEPT, SC | 109, | |
| | | | CHARLOTTE, NC | 95, | |
| | | | CINCINNATI PLANNING DEPARTMENT, OH | 97, | |
| | | | CLARE, MT | 79 [°] , | |
| | | | CLAREMORE, OK | 100, | |
| | | | CLEANWATER, FL | 52, | |
| | | | CLEAR LAKE, IA | 62 , | |
| | | | CLEBURNE, TX | 116, | |
| | | | CLYDE, TX | 116, | |
| | | | COCOA, FL | 52, | |
| | | | COLORADO SPRINGS WATER DEPARTMENT, CO | 40, | 165 |
| | | | COOS BAY, ENGINEERING DEPARTMENT, OR | 101, | |
| | | | COQUILLE, PUBLIC WORKS DIRECTOR, OR | 102, | |
| | | | CORPUS CHRISTI, TX | 116, | |
| | | | COVINGTON, GA | 54, | |
| | | | DALLAS, TX | 116, | |
| | | | DAYTONA BEACH, FL | - | 173 |
| | | | DECATUR, IL | | 182 |
| | | | DES MOINES, IA | | 186 |
| | | | DICKSON, TN | 112, | |
| | | | DOS PALOS, CA | | 149 |
| | | | DURHAM - DEPARTMENT WATER RESOURCES, NC | | 218 |
| | | | EAGAN, MN | | 198 |
| | | | EL PASO, TX | 116, | |
| | | | ELIZABETHTOWN, KY | | 188 |
| | | | ELKHART (WATER WORKS), IN | | 184 |
| | | | ESCONDIDO WATER & SEWER MAINTENANCE, CA | | 149 |
| | | | ESCONDIDO, CA | | 149 |
| | | | EVERETT ENGINEERING DEPARTMENT, WA | | 246 |
| | | | FALLON, NV | | 204 |
| | | | FLINT DPW & UTILITIES, MI | | 195 |
| | | | FRUITA, CO | - | 165 |
| | | | FT LAUDERDALE, FL | | 173 |
| | | | GAINESVILLE, TX | 116, | |
| | | | GARLAND, TX | 116, | |
| | | | GLENDALE ENGINEERS OFFICE, CA | | 149 |
| | | | | , | |

| | | 0. D.W.O.D. O.D. T.V.O. | /2 16/ |
|------|----|---|-----------------|
| CITY | OF | GLENWOOD SPRINGS, CO | 43, 16: |
| CITY | OF | GRAHAM, TX | 116, 23 |
| | | GRAND ISLAND, NE | 80, 2 01 |
| | | | |
| | | GREENSBORO DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS, NC | 95, 21; |
| CITY | OF | GREENVILLE, ENGINEERING DEPT, SC | 110, 23: |
| CITY | OF | GRIFFIN, WATER AND SEWERAGE DEPT, GA | 54, 17≀ |
| CITY | OF | HALLANDALE, FL | 52, 17: |
| | | HARRISBURG-DPW, PA | 105, 22 |
| | | | · |
| | | HAYS, KS | 64, 18 |
| CITY | OF | HELENA, MT | 79, 20: |
| CITY | OF | HOLLYWOOD, FL | 53, 17: |
| | | HOUSTON, TX | 116, 23 |
| | | | |
| | | HUNTSVILLE, AL | 15, 13! |
| CITY | OF | IMLAY, MI | 73, 19! |
| CITY | OF | INDIANAPOLIS-DEPT PUBLIC WORKS, IN | 61, 18 |
| | | JACKSONVILLE WATER CONSERVATION, FL | 49, 17 |
| | | | 52, 17 |
| | | JACKSONVILLE, FL | |
| CITY | OF | KALAMAZOO, MI | 73, 19. |
| CITY | OF | KINSTON, NC | 96, 21 ° |
| CITY | OF | LAKE MARY, FL | 50, 17 |
| | | LAS CRUCES, NM | 86, 20 |
| | | · | |
| | | LAUREL, MS | 77, 20 |
| CITY | ΟF | LAWRENCEBURG, TN | 112, 23 |
| CITY | OF | LAWTON, OK | 100, 22 |
| | | LINCOLN, NE | 80, 20 |
| | | | |
| | | LINDEN, AL | 15, 13 |
| CITY | OF | LONG BEACH ENGINEER, CA | 27, 14 |
| CITY | OF | LONG BEACH HEALTH DEPARTMENT, CA | 24, 14 |
| CITY | OF | LONGMONT, CO | 44, 16 |
| | | LOS ALAMITOS PLANNING DEPT, CA | 38, 14 |
| | | | |
| | | LOS ANGELES, SURVEY DIVISION, CA | 32, 14 |
| CITY | OF | LOUISVILLE, KY | 64, 18 |
| CITY | OF | LUBBOCK, TX | 116, 23 |
| | | MARSHALLTOWN, IA | 62, 18 |
| | | MASON, MI | 73, 19 |
| | | | |
| | | MCMINNVILLE, OR | 102, 22 |
| CITY | OF | MEDFORD ENGINEERING DEPT, OR | 101, 22 |
| CITY | OF | MEMPHIS - DPW, TN | 112, 23 |
| | | MERCED, CA | 36, 14 |
| | | | |
| | | MERIDEN, DEPT OF PUBLIC WORKS, CT | 46, 17 |
| CITY | OF | MERIDIAN WATER & SEWER DEPARTMENT, MS | 76, 20 |
| CITY | OF | MONDESTO, DEPT OF PUBLIC WORKS & TRANSPORTATION, CA | A 36, 14 |
| | | MONTEREY PARK PLANNING DEPT, CA | 38, 15 |
| | | MONTGOMERY, AL | 15, 13 |
| | | , | |
| | | MYRTLE BEACH, SC | 110, 23 |
| CITY | OF | NACOGDOCHES, TX | 116, 23 |
| CITY | OF | NEW BERN, NC | 95, 21 |
| | | , | , = = |

| CITY | OF | NEWPORT BEACH UTILITIES DEPARTMENT, CA NEWPORT NEWS-WATERWORKS, VA NORTH BEND, ENGINEERING DEPT, OR NORTH LAS VEGAS, NV NORTH MYRTLE BEACH, SC NORTHWOOD, OH OCEANSIDE WATER & SEWER DEPARTMENT, CA OCEANSIDE, ENGINEERING DEPARTMENT, CA OKLAHOMA, OK OREGON CITY, OR OREGON, OH PALM DESERT PLANNING DEPARTMENT, CA PERRY, FL PHOENIX ENGINEERING DEPARTMENT, AZ PHOENIX WATER & WASTEWATER DEPARTMENT, AZ PITTSBURGH PLANNING DEPT, PA PLENTYWOOD, MT POMPANO BEACH, FL PORTAGE, MI | 37, | 150 |
|------|----|--|---|-----|
| | | NEWPORT NEWS-WATERWORKS, VA | 121, | 244 |
| CITY | OF | NORTH BEND, ENGINEERING DEPT, OR | 101, | |
| | | NORTH LAS VEGAS, NV | 82, | |
| | | NORTH MYRTLE BEACH, SC | 110, | |
| | | NORTHWOOD, OH | 98, | |
| | | OCEANSIDE WATER & SEWER DEPARTMENT, CA | 29, | |
| | | OCEANSIDE, ENGINEERING DEPARTMENT, CA | 36, | |
| | | OKLAHOMA, OK | 100, | |
| | | OREGON CITY, OR | 102, | |
| | | OREGON, OH | 99, | |
| | | PALM DESERT PLANNING DEPARTMENT, CA | 38, | |
| | | PERRY, FL PHOENIX ENGINEERING DEPARTMENT, AZ | 52, 19, | |
| | | PHOENIX WATER & WASTEWATER DEPARTMENT, AZ | 19, | |
| | | PITTSBURGH PLANNING DEPT, PA | 104, | |
| | | PLENTYWOOD, MT | 79, | |
| | | POMPANO BEACH, FL | 52, | 174 |
| | | PORTAGE, MI | 73, | 195 |
| | | PORTLAND, OR | 102, | |
| | | PUEBLO, CO | 42, | |
| CITY | OF | RATON, NM | 86, | |
| CITY | OF | RENO, NV | 81, | 204 |
| CITY | OF | ROANOKE, VA | 121, | 244 |
| CITY | OF | ROCHESTER WATER TREATMENT PLANT, NY | 52, 73, 102, 42, 86, 81, 121, 87, 109, 95, 54, 116, 101, 103, 116, 117, 38, 29, 35, | 211 |
| | | ROCK HILL, SC | 109, | |
| | | ROCKY MOUNT, NC | 95, | |
| | | ROME, GA | 54, | |
| | | RUNAWAY BAY, TX | 116, | |
| | | SALEM PUBLIC WORKS DEPT, OR | 101, | |
| | | SALEM, OR | 103, | |
| | | SAN ANGELO, TX | 116, | |
| | | SAN ANTONIO, TX | 117, 38, | |
| | | SAN BUENAVENTURAL PLANNING DEPT, CA SAN DIEGO WATER UTILITIES DEPARTMENT, CA | 29, | |
| | | SAN DIEGO WATER BITCHIES DEPARTMENT, CA | 25, | 150 |
| | | SANTA BARBARA - DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS, CA | | 150 |
| | | SANTA CRUZ, CA | | 150 |
| | | SAPULPA, OK | | 223 |
| | | SARASOTA, FL | | 174 |
| | | SAVANNAH INDUSTRIAL & DOMESTIC WATER SUPPLY, CA | | 178 |
| | | SILVERTON, ENGINEER, OR | 101, | |
| | | SIOUX CITY, IA | 62, | 186 |
| | | SIOUX FALLS, SD | 111, | |
| CITY | OF | SNOHOMISH DIRECTOR OF PUBLIC WORKS, WA | | 246 |
| | | SPARTANBURG-ENGINEERING DEPT, SC | | 232 |
| CITY | OF | SPRINGFIELD MISSOURI PLANNING DEPARTMENT, MO | 78, | 201 |

| CITY OF SPRINGFIELD, PUBLIC WORKS DEPT, OR CITY OF ST HELENA, CA 29, CITY OF ST JOHNS, MI 73, CITY OF ST LOUIS PARK, MN 75, CITY OF ST PETERSBURG, FL 53, CITY OF STEAMBOAT SPRINGS, CO 44, CITY OF STUART, FL 51, CITY OF TALLAHASSEE, FL 53, CITY OF TAMPA, FL 53, CITY OF TEMPE, AZ CITY OF THOUSAND OAKS, CA 61TY OF TORRINGTON, CT 61TY OF TUCSON, AZ CITY OF TUCSON, AZ CITY OF TULSA PUBLIC WORKS DEPT, OK CITY OF TUSCALOOSA, AL 15, CITY OF WALLA WALLA, ENGINEERING DIVISION, WA CITY OF WASILLA, AK CITY OF WEST HARTFORD PLANNING DEPARTMENT, CT 66, CITY OF WEST LINN, PUBLIC WORKS DIRECTOR, OR 101, | 150 195 198 174 165 174 174 |
|---|---|
| CITY OF ST HELENA, CA CITY OF ST JOHNS, MI 73, CITY OF ST LOUIS PARK, MN 75, CITY OF ST PETERSBURG, FL 53, CITY OF STEAMBOAT SPRINGS, CO 44, CITY OF STUART, FL 51, CITY OF TALLAHASSEE, FL 53, CITY OF TAMPA, FL 53, CITY OF TEMPE, AZ 20, CITY OF THOUSAND OAKS, CA 36, CITY OF TORRINGTON, CT 46, CITY OF TUCSON, AZ 17, CITY OF TULSA PUBLIC WORKS DEPT, OK 100, CITY OF TUSCALOOSA, AL 15, CITY OF WALLA WALLA, ENGINEERING DIVISION, WA 123, CITY OF WASILLA, AK 16, CITY OF WEST HARTFORD PLANNING DEPARTMENT, CT 46, CITY OF WEST LINN, PUBLIC WORKS DIRECTOR, OR | 150 195 198 174 165 174 174 |
| CITY OF ST LOUIS PARK, MN 75, CITY OF ST PETERSBURG, FL 53, CITY OF STEAMBOAT SPRINGS, CO 44, CITY OF STUART, FL 51, CITY OF TALLAHASSEE, FL 53, CITY OF TEMPA, FL 53, CITY OF TEMPE, AZ 20, CITY OF THOUSAND OAKS, CA 36, CITY OF TORRINGTON, CT 46, CITY OF TUCSON, AZ 17, CITY OF TULSA PUBLIC WORKS DEPT, OK 100, CITY OF TUSCALOOSA, AL 15, CITY OF VALDOSTA, GA 55, CITY OF WASILLA, AK 16, CITY OF WASILLA, AK 16, CITY OF WEST HARTFORD PLANNING DEPARTMENT, CT 46, CITY OF WEST LINN, PUBLIC WORKS DIRECTOR, OR 101, | 198 174 165 174 174 |
| CITY OF ST LOUIS PARK, MN 75, CITY OF ST PETERSBURG, FL 53, CITY OF STEAMBOAT SPRINGS, CO 44, CITY OF STUART, FL 51, CITY OF TALLAHASSEE, FL 53, CITY OF TEMPA, FL 53, CITY OF TEMPE, AZ 20, CITY OF THOUSAND OAKS, CA 36, CITY OF TORRINGTON, CT 46, CITY OF TUCSON, AZ 17, CITY OF TULSA PUBLIC WORKS DEPT, OK 100, CITY OF TUSCALOOSA, AL 15, CITY OF VALDOSTA, GA 55, CITY OF WASILLA, AK 16, CITY OF WASILLA, AK 16, CITY OF WEST HARTFORD PLANNING DEPARTMENT, CT 46, CITY OF WEST LINN, PUBLIC WORKS DIRECTOR, OR 101, | 174 165 174 174 174 |
| CITY OF STEAMBOAT SPRINGS, CO 44, CITY OF STUART, FL 51, CITY OF TALLAHASSEE, FL 53, CITY OF TAMPA, FL 53, CITY OF TEMPE, AZ 20, CITY OF THOUSAND OAKS, CA 36, CITY OF TORRINGTON, CT 46, CITY OF TUCSON, AZ 17, CITY OF TULSA PUBLIC WORKS DEPT, OK 100, CITY OF TUSCALOOSA, AL 15, CITY OF VALDOSTA, GA 55, CITY OF WASILLA, ENGINEERING DIVISION, WA 123, CITY OF WASILLA, AK 16, CITY OF WEST HARTFORD PLANNING DEPARTMENT, CT 46, CITY OF WEST LINN, PUBLIC WORKS DIRECTOR, OR 101, | 165 174 174 174 |
| CITY OF STUART, FL 51, CITY OF TALLAHASSEE, FL 53, CITY OF TAMPA, FL 53, CITY OF TEMPE, AZ 20, CITY OF THOUSAND OAKS, CA 36, CITY OF TORRINGTON, CT 46, CITY OF TUCSON, AZ 17, CITY OF TULSA PUBLIC WORKS DEPT, OK 100, CITY OF TUSCALOOSA, AL 15, CITY OF VALDOSTA, GA 55, CITY OF WASILLA, AK 16, CITY OF WASILLA, AK 16, CITY OF WEST HARTFORD PLANNING DEPARTMENT, CT 46, CITY OF WEST LINN, PUBLIC WORKS DIRECTOR, OR 101, | 174 174 174 |
| CITY OF TALLAHASSEE, FL CITY OF TAMPA, FL CITY OF TEMPE, AZ CITY OF THOUSAND OAKS, CA CITY OF TORRINGTON, CT CITY OF TUCSON, AZ CITY OF TULSA PUBLIC WORKS DEPT, OK CITY OF TUSCALOOSA, AL CITY OF VALDOSTA, GA CITY OF WALLA WALLA, ENGINEERING DIVISION, WA CITY OF WASILLA, AK CITY OF WEST HARTFORD PLANNING DEPARTMENT, CT CITY OF WEST LINN, PUBLIC WORKS DIRECTOR, OR 101, | 174 174 |
| CITY OF TAMPA, FL CITY OF TEMPE, AZ CITY OF THOUSAND OAKS, CA CITY OF TORRINGTON, CT CITY OF TUCSON, AZ CITY OF TULSA PUBLIC WORKS DEPT, OK CITY OF TUSCALOOSA, AL CITY OF VALDOSTA, GA CITY OF WALLA WALLA, ENGINEERING DIVISION, WA CITY OF WASILLA, AK CITY OF WEST HARTFORD PLANNING DEPARTMENT, CT CITY OF WEST LINN, PUBLIC WORKS DIRECTOR, OR 101, | 174 |
| CITY OF TEMPE, AZ CITY OF THOUSAND OAKS, CA CITY OF TORRINGTON, CT CITY OF TUCSON, AZ CITY OF TULSA PUBLIC WORKS DEPT, OK CITY OF TUSCALOOSA, AL CITY OF VALDOSTA, GA CITY OF WALLA WALLA, ENGINEERING DIVISION, WA CITY OF WASILLA, AK CITY OF WEST HARTFORD PLANNING DEPARTMENT, CT CITY OF WEST LINN, PUBLIC WORKS DIRECTOR, OR 20, 36, 36, 36, 36, 36, 36, 36, 36, 36, 36 | |
| CITY OF THOUSAND OAKS, CA CITY OF TORRINGTON, CT CITY OF TUCSON, AZ CITY OF TULSA PUBLIC WORKS DEPT, OK CITY OF TUSCALOOSA, AL CITY OF VALDOSTA, GA CITY OF WALLA WALLA, ENGINEERING DIVISION, WA CITY OF WASILLA, AK CITY OF WEST HARTFORD PLANNING DEPARTMENT, CT CITY OF WEST LINN, PUBLIC WORKS DIRECTOR, OR 36, 46, 46, 17, 101, | 142 |
| CITY OF TORRINGTON, CT CITY OF TUCSON, AZ CITY OF TULSA PUBLIC WORKS DEPT, OK CITY OF TUSCALOOSA, AL CITY OF VALDOSTA, GA CITY OF WALLA WALLA, ENGINEERING DIVISION, WA CITY OF WASILLA, AK CITY OF WEST HARTFORD PLANNING DEPARTMENT, CT CITY OF WEST LINN, PUBLIC WORKS DIRECTOR, OR 101, | 1-72 |
| CITY OF TUCSON, AZ CITY OF TULSA PUBLIC WORKS DEPT, OK CITY OF TUSCALOOSA, AL CITY OF VALDOSTA, GA CITY OF WALLA WALLA, ENGINEERING DIVISION, WA CITY OF WASILLA, AK CITY OF WEST HARTFORD PLANNING DEPARTMENT, CT CITY OF WEST LINN, PUBLIC WORKS DIRECTOR, OR 101, | 150 |
| CITY OF TULSA PUBLIC WORKS DEPT, OK CITY OF TUSCALOOSA, AL CITY OF VALDOSTA, GA CITY OF WALLA WALLA, ENGINEERING DIVISION, WA CITY OF WASILLA, AK CITY OF WEST HARTFORD PLANNING DEPARTMENT, CT CITY OF WEST LINN, PUBLIC WORKS DIRECTOR, OR 100, | 170 |
| CITY OF TUSCALOOSA, AL CITY OF VALDOSTA, GA CITY OF WALLA WALLA, ENGINEERING DIVISION, WA CITY OF WASILLA, AK CITY OF WEST HARTFORD PLANNING DEPARTMENT, CT CITY OF WEST LINN, PUBLIC WORKS DIRECTOR, OR 101, | 142 |
| CITY OF VALDOSTA, GA CITY OF WALLA WALLA, ENGINEERING DIVISION, WA CITY OF WASILLA, AK CITY OF WEST HARTFORD PLANNING DEPARTMENT, CT CITY OF WEST LINN, PUBLIC WORKS DIRECTOR, OR 101, | 223 |
| CITY OF WALLA WALLA, ENGINEERING DIVISION, WA CITY OF WASILLA, AK CITY OF WEST HARTFORD PLANNING DEPARTMENT, CT CITY OF WEST LINN, PUBLIC WORKS DIRECTOR, OR 123, 16, 16, 1101, | 139 |
| CITY OF WASILLA, AK CITY OF WEST HARTFORD PLANNING DEPARTMENT, CT CITY OF WEST LINN, PUBLIC WORKS DIRECTOR, OR 101, | 178 |
| CITY OF WEST HARTFORD PLANNING DEPARTMENT, CT CITY OF WEST LINN, PUBLIC WORKS DIRECTOR, OR 101, | 24€ |
| CITY OF WEST LINN, PUBLIC WORKS DIRECTOR, OR 101, | 14(|
| · | 17(|
| CTRU OR URGENTUTORER OO | 225 |
| CITY OF WESTMINISTER, CO 45, | 16: |
| CITY OF WICHITA FALLS, TX 117, | 238 |
| CITY OF WICHITA FLOOD CONTROL MAINTENANCE, KS 63, | |
| CITY OF WILLIAMSBURG, VA 121, | 244 |
| CITY OF WINTER PARK, FL 51, | 174 |
| CITY UTILITIES OF SPRINGFIELD, MO 78, | 20 1 |
| | 16: |
| | 15(|
| CLARENDON COUNTY TAX ASSESSOR, SC 108, | |
| CLARK COUNTY HEALTH DISTRICT, NV 80, | |
| CLARK COUNTY MAP SERVICE, WA 122, | |
| · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · | 178 |
| CLEAN WATER ACTION PROJECT, DC 48, | |
| CLEMENT ASSOCIATES, INC, VA 121, | |
| CLEMSON UNIVERSITY-SOUTH CAROLINA AGRICULTURAL EXP STATION, SC 110, | |
| CLEVELAND PUBLIC LIBRARY, OH 98, | |
| CLEVELAND UTILITIES, TN 111, | |
| · | 211 |
| · | 19! |
| · | 16. |
| | 150 |
| | 16: |
| · | |
| , , | 238 |
| • | 23{ 23{ |
| COASTSIDE COUNTY WATER DISTRICT, CA 30, | 238 238 238 |

| COBBOSSEE WATERSHED DISTRICT. ME | 67, | 190 |
|---|------|-------------|
| COCONINO NATIONAL FOREST-USDA AZ | 18, | |
| COCONINO NATIONAL TONEST USBA, AL | 70, | |
| COL-EASI, INC, MA | 70, | |
| COLDWATER BOARD PUBLIC UTILITIES, MI | 73, | 195 |
| COBBOSSEE WATERSHED DISTRICT, ME COCONINO NATIONAL FOREST-USDA, AZ COL-EAST, INC, MA COLDWATER BOARD PUBLIC UTILITIES, MI COLLEGE OF IDAHO, ID COLLETON COUNTY TAX ASSESSOR, SC COLLIER COUNTY, FL COLOR AERIAL PHOTOGRAPHY, AZ COLOR AND LIGHT, CA COLORADO CLIMATE CENTER, CO COLORADO DEPARTMENT OF AGRICULTURE, CO COLORADO DEPARTMENT OF HIGHWAYS, CO COLORADO DEPARTMENT OF NATURAL RESOURCES, CO COLORADO DIVISION OF WATER RESOURCES, OFF OF STATE ENGINEER, CO | 57, | 180 |
| COLLETON COUNTY TAY ASSESSOD SC | 109, | |
| COLLETON COUNTY TAX ASSESSOR, SC | 109, | |
| COLLIER COUNTY, FL | 51, | |
| COLOR AERIAL PHOTOGRAPHY, AZ | 17, | 142 |
| COLOR AND LIGHT. CA | 40, | 150 |
| COLORADO CLIMATE CENTER CO | 45, | |
| COLORADO CENTAR CENTER, CO | 43, | |
| COLORADO DEPARTMENT OF AGRICULTURE, CO | 42, | |
| COLORADO DEPARTMENT OF HIGHWAYS, CO | 41, | 165 |
| COLORADO DEPARTMENT OF NATURAL RESOURCES. CO | 40, | 166 |
| COLORADO DIVISION OF WATER RESOURCES, OFF OF STATE ENGINEER, CO | 40 | |
| | | |
| COLORADO GEOLOGICAL SURVEY, CO | 41, | 166 |
| COLORADO GROUND WATER ASSOCIATION, CO | 43, | 166 |
| COLORADO LEGISLATIVE COUNCIL. CO | 41. | 166 |
| COLORADO OF MINED LAND RECLAMATION DIVISION CO | 44 | 166 |
| COLORADO DI MIRED EMIDI RECLAMATION DIVISION, CO | 27, | 150 |
| COLORADO RIVER ASSOCIATION, CA | 34, | 150 |
| COLORADO GEOLOGICAL SURVEY, CO COLORADO GROUND WATER ASSOCIATION, CO COLORADO LEGISLATIVE COUNCIL, CO COLORADO OF MINED LAND RECLAMATION DIVISION, CO COLORADO RIVER ASSOCIATION, CA COLORADO RIVER BASIN REGION, CA REG WTR QUAL CONT BRD, CA | 26, | 150 |
| COLORADO RIVER BOARD OF CALIFORNIA. CA | 40, | 150 |
| COLORADO RIVER COMMISSION NV | 81 | 204 |
| COLORADO RIVER MUNICIPAL MATER DISTRICT. TV | 117 | 220 |
| COLORADO RIVER MUNICIPAL WATER DISTRICT, IA | 11/, | 230 |
| COLORADO RIVER WATER CONSERVATION DISTRICI, CO | 43, | 166 |
| COLORADO STATE FOREST SERVICE, CO | 42, | 166 |
| COLORADO STATE HEALTH DEPARTMENT, CO | 40. | 166 |
| COLORADO STATE UNIV. COLORADO WATER RESOURCES RESEARCH INST. CO. | 41 | 166 |
| COLORADO RIVER BASIN REGION, CA REG WTR QUAL CONT BRD, CA COLORADO RIVER BOARD OF CALIFORNIA, CA COLORADO RIVER COMMISSION, NV COLORADO RIVER MUNICIPAL WATER DISTRICT, TX COLORADO RIVER WATER CONSERVATION DISTRICT, CO COLORADO STATE FOREST SERVICE, CO COLORADO STATE HEALTH DEPARTMENT, CO COLORADO STATE UNIV, COLORADO WATER RESOURCES RESEARCH INST, CO COLORADO WATER CONSERVATION BOARD, CO | 42, | 166 |
| COLORADO WATER CONSERVATION BOARD, CO | 72, | 100 |
| COLORADO WATER CONSERVATION BOARD, CO COLORADO WATER RES & POWER DEV AUTH, CO COLORADO WILDLIFE DIVISION, CO COLUMBIA COUNTY TREASURER, NY COLUMBIA RIVER GORGE COMMISSION, WA COLUMBIA UNIVERSITY, DEPT OF CIVIL ENG & ENGR MECHANICS COLUMBIA UNIVERSITY, LAMONT-DOHERTY GEOLO OBSERV, NY COLUMBUS DEPARTMENT PUBLIC UTILITIES, OH COLUMBUS LIGHT & WATER DEPARTMENT, MS COLUMBUS WATER WORKS, GA COMMERCIAL COLOR SERVICE, WA | 42, | 100 |
| COLORADO WILDLIFE DIVISION, CO | 41, | 166 |
| COLUMBIA COUNTY TREASURER, NY | 91, | 212 |
| COLUMBIA RIVER GORGE COMMISSION WA | 123 | 246 |
| COLUMBIA UNITEDITY DED OF CLUI FNC FNCD MECHANICS | 03 | 212 |
| COLUMBIA UNIVERSITY, DEFT OF CIVIL ENG & ENGR RECHARICS | 73, | 212 |
| COLUMBIA UNIVERSITY, LAMONT-DOHERTY GEOLO OBSERV, NY | 88, | 212 |
| COLUMBUS DEPARTMENT PUBLIC UTILITIES, OH | 98, | 22 1 |
| COLUMBUS LIGHT & WATER DEPARTMENT. MS | 76. | 200 |
| COLUMBIIS WATER WORKS GA | 54 | 178 |
| COMMERCIAL COLOR CERUICE III | 122 | 2/.6 |
| COMMERCIAL COLOR SERVICE, WA | 123, | 240 |
| COMMITTEE TO PRESERVE ASSATEAGUE ISLAND, INC, MD | | 192 |
| COMPANHIA AUXIL-EMPRESAS ELETRICAS BRASILEIRAS | 7, | 131 |
| COMPUTER SCIENCE CORPORATION, MN | 76. | 198 |
| CONCERN, INC, DC | | 172 |
| | - | |
| CONFED TRIBES UMATILLA INDIAN RESERVOIR, OR | 103, | |
| CONFED TRIBES WARM SPRINGS INDIAN RESERVOIR, OR | 103, | |
| CONGRESS OF THE UNITED STATES, DC | 48, | 172 |
| CONNECTICUT AGRICULTURAL EXP STA, CT | | 170 |
| CONNECTICUT COASTAL AREA MANAGEMENT PROGRAM, CT | | 170 |
| COMMENTED CONSTRE AND MANAGEMENT TROOKAIT, CT | ٠, | 1,0 |

| CONNECTICUT DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION, CT | 46, | 17(|
|--|------|-----|
| CONTRACT DEDINERATE OF TRANSPORTATION OF | 46. | 17(|
| CONNECTION DOLLOW AND MANAGEMENT OFFICE OF | | 170 |
| CONNECTION POLICE AND MANAGEMENT OFFICE, CI | | |
| CONNECTICUT RIVER VALLEY FLOOD CONTROL COMMISSION, MA | | 193 |
| CONNECTICUT RIVER WATERSHED COUNCIL. INC MA | 70, | 193 |
| CONNECTICUT DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION, CT CONNECTICUT POLICY AND MANAGEMENT OFFICE, CT CONNECTICUT RIVER VALLEY FLOOD CONTROL COMMISSION, MA CONNECTICUT RIVER WATERSHED COUNCIL, INC., MA CONNECTICUT WATER RESOURCES UNIT, CT | | 170 |
| COMPOSITION MILEN REGIONALES CRIT, CI | | |
| CONSERVATION CONSULTANTS, INC, FL | | 174 |
| CONSERVATION TECHNOLOGY INFORMATION CENTER, IN | 61, | 184 |
| CONSOLIDATED GOVT OF COLUMBUS, GA | 55. | 178 |
| CONSOLIDATED HYDRO, INC, CT | 47, | |
| | 47, | 176 |
| CONSTRUCTION INDUSTRY RESEARCH & INFOR ASSOCIATION, ENGLAND | | |
| CONTINENTAL AERIAL PHOTOS, INC, CA | 38, | 15C |
| CONTRA COSTA COUNTY FC & WCD, CA | 35 | 150 |
| CONTRA COSTA COUNTY, CA | | 150 |
| | | |
| CONTRA COSTA WATER DISTRICT, CA | | 150 |
| COOK COUNTY FOREST PRESERVE DISTRICT, IL | 60, | 182 |
| COOLING TOWER INSTITUTE, TX | 117, | 238 |
| COOPER AERIAL OF NEVADA, INC. NV | 81, | |
| | | |
| COOPER AERIAL OF PHOENIX, AZ | | 142 |
| COOPER AERIAL SURVEY COMPANY, AZ | 17, | 142 |
| COORD CNCL REST-KISSIMMEE RIVER, FL | 51. | 174 |
| COOS BAY - NORTH BEND WATER BOARD, OR | 102, | |
| • | | |
| CORNELL UNIVERSITY, NY | | 212 |
| CORONADO NATIONAL FOREST-USDA, AZ | 18, | 142 |
| CORPS OF ENGINEERS | 11. | 135 |
| CORTLAND COUNTY HIGHWAY DEPT, NY | | 212 |
| · | | |
| CORTLAND COUNTY PLANNING DEPARTMENT, NY | | 212 |
| COSTILLA CREEK COMPACT COMMISSION, NM | | 209 |
| COUNCIL BLUFFS WATER WORKS, IA | 62, | 18€ |
| COUNCIL FOR PLANNING AND CONSERVATION, CA | | 151 |
| COUNCIL ON ENVIRONMENTAL QUALITY | | 13: |
| COUNCIL ON ENVIRONMENTAL QUALITY | | |
| COUNTY OF ADA, ID | | 181 |
| COUNTY OF BERGEN, NJ | 84, | 207 |
| COUNTY OF BERKELEY, SC | 110, | 231 |
| COUNTY OF BERNALILLO, NM | | 209 |
| | | |
| COUNTY OF CATTARAUGUS, NY | | 212 |
| COUNTY OF CAYUGA, NY | 94, | 217 |
| COUNTY OF CHARLESTON, SC | 110, | 23; |
| COUNTY OF CHAUTAQUE, NY | | 211 |
| | | |
| COUNTY OF CHEMUNG, NY | | 212 |
| COUNTY OF CHENANGO, NY | | 211 |
| COUNTY OF COLUMBIA, NY | 93. | 211 |
| COUNTY OF CORTLAND, NY | | 212 |
| · | | |
| COUNTY OF DALLAS, TX | 116, | |
| COUNTY OF DUTCHESS, NY | | 211 |
| COUNTY OF ERIE, NY | 94, | 21: |
| COUNTY OF ESSEX, NY | 93. | 21: |
| | , , | |

| COUNTY OF FRANKLIN, NY | 94, 212 |
|---|-----------------|
| COUNTY OF FULTON, NY | 93, 212 |
| COUNTY OF GREENE, NY | 94, 212 |
| COUNTY OF LEWIS, NY | 94, 212 |
| COUNTY OF LOS ANGELES, SURVEY DIVISION, CA | 22, 151 |
| COUNTY OF MADISON, NY | 94, 212 |
| COUNTY OF ONEIDA, NY | 93, 212 |
| COUNTY OF ONTARIO, NY | 94, 212 |
| COUNTY OF OSTEGO, NY | 94, 213 |
| COUNTY OF OSWEGO, NY | 93, 213 |
| COUNTY OF RENSSELAER, NY | 94, 213 |
| COUNTY OF SAN DIEGO, DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION, CA | 26, 151 |
| COUNTY OF SARATOGA, NY | 94, 213 |
| COUNTY OF SCHENECTADY, NY | 93, 213 |
| COUNTY OF SCHOHARIE, NY | 93, 213 |
| COUNTY OF ULSTER - COUNTY LEGIS, NY | 89, 213 |
| COUNTY OF ULSTER, NY | 93, 213 |
| COUNTY OF WASHINGTON, NY | 93, 213 |
| COUNTY OF WOOD, TX | 117, 238 |
| COUNTY OF YORK, SC | 110, 232 |
| COUNTY OF YORK, VA | 121, 244 |
| COVELLO AND COVELLO PHOTOGRAPHY, CA | 31, 151 |
| CRAIGMONT AIR SERVICES, INC, ID | 57, 181 |
| CRAWFORD PHOTOGRAPHY, CA | 32 , 151 |
| CRESTLINE-LAKE ARROWHEAD WATER, CA | 36, 151 |
| CROWLEY COUNTY BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS, CO | 44, 166 |
| CUESTA LA HONDA GUILD, INC, CA | 30, 151 |
| CUMBERLAND COUNTY PLANNING BOARD, NJ | 83, 207 |
| CUSTOM AERO GRAPHICS, CA | 33, 151 |
| CUYAHOGA COUNTY PLANNING DEPARTMENT, OH | 98, 221 |
| CUZZIN'S PHOTO, ID | 57, 181 |
| DADE COUNTY, FL | 49, 174 |
| DAIRYLAND POWER COOPERATIVE, WI | 126, 250 |
| DALLAS AERIAL SURVEY, INC, TX | 117, 238 |
| DALLAS COUNTY PUBLIC WORKS DEPT, TX | 115, 238 |
| DALLAS-FT WORTH AIRPORT, TX | 116, 238 |
| DAMES & MOORE, INC | 13, 137 |
| DANE COUNTY REG PLANNING COMMISSION, WI | 126, 250 |
| DANIELS COUNTY CONSERVATION DISTRICT, MT | 79, 202 |
| DANNER AND ASSOCIATES, IL | 59, 182 |
| DARLINGTON COUNTY TAX ASSESSOR, SC | 108, 232 |
| DAUPHIN ISLAND MARINE REPOSITORY, AL | 15, 139 |
| DAVID C. WHEELOCK, P.E., CONSULTING ENGINEER, TX | 118, 238 |
| | 82, 204 |
| DAVID PHILLIPS PHOTOGRAPHY, NV | 68, 19 2 |
| DEER CREEK WATERSHED ASSOCIATION, MD | 31, 151 |
| DEL CARLO STUDIOS, CA | |
| DELANO-EARLIMART IRRIGATION DISTRICT, CA | 23, 151 |

| DELAWARE COUNTY HIGHWAY DEPT, NY | 91, | 21: |
|--|-----------|------|
| DELAWARE DEPARTMENT OF AGRICULTURE, DE | 47, | 171 |
| DELAWARE DEPARTMENT OF NAT RES, & ENVIR CONTROL, DE | 47, | 17: |
| DELAWARE DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION, DE | 47, | 17: |
| DELAWARE GEOLOGICAL SURVEY, DE | 47, | 17: |
| DELAWARE LEGISLATIVE COUNCIL, DE | 47, | |
| DELAWARE RIVER BASIN COMMISSION | 13, | |
| DELAWARE RIVER JOINT TOLL BRIDGE COMMISSION | 13, | |
| DELTA COUNTY PLANNING SERVICES. CO | 44, | |
| DENCO DIVERSIONS, CO | 45, | |
| DENRI PHOTOGRAPHY. CA | 33, | |
| DENVER REGIONAL COUNCIL OF GOVERNMENTS. CO | 41, | |
| DENVER WATER DEPARTMENT, CO | 40, | |
| DEPARTMENT OF BOATING AND WATERWAYS. CA | 35, | |
| DEPARTMENT OF CIVIL ENGINEERING, UNIV OF LOWA IA | 61, | |
| DEPARTMENT OF ENERGY MINES AND RESOURCES CANADA | 7, | |
| DEPARTMENT OF FOREST ENG OREGON STATE UNIVERSITY OR | 100, | |
| DEPARTMENT OF GAME AND FISH (NM) NM | 85, | |
| DEPARTMENT OF GEOGRAPHY INTO OF TOWA IA | 62, | |
| DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH AND HIMAN SERVICES | 11, | |
| DEPARTMENT OF HIGHWAYS & PUBLIC TRANSPORTATION SC | 110, | 23 |
| DEPARTMENT OF HOUSING AND UPRAN DEVELOPMENT | 110, | 13 |
| DEPARTMENT OF NATURAL RESOLUTION OF TECHNICAL SERVICES AK | 16 | 17. |
| DELAWARE DEPARTMENT OF AGRICULTURE, DE DELAWARE DEPARTMENT OF NAT RES, & ENVIR CONTROL, DE DELAWARE DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION, DE DELAWARE GEOLOGICAL SURVEY, DE DELAWARE LEGISLATIVE COUNCIL, DE DELAWARE RIVER BASIN COMMISSION DELAWARE RIVER JOINT TOLL BRIDGE COMMISSION DELTA COUNTY PLANNING SERVICES, CO DENCO DIVERSIONS, CO DENRI PHOTOGRAPHY, CA DENVER REGIONAL COUNCIL OF GOVERNMENTS, CO DENVER WATER DEPARTMENT, CO DEPARTMENT OF BOATING AND WATERWAYS, CA DEPARTMENT OF CIVIL ENGINEERING, UNIV OF IOWA, IA DEPARTMENT OF ENERGY, MINES AND RESOURCES, CANADA DEPARTMENT OF FOREST ENG, OREGON STATE UNIVERSITY, OR DEPARTMENT OF GAME AND FISH (NM), NM DEPARTMENT OF GEOGRAPHY, UNIV OF IOWA, IA DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH AND HUMAN SERVICES DEPARTMENT OF HIGHWAYS & PUBLIC TRANSPORTATION, SC DEPARTMENT OF HOUSING AND URBAN DEVELOPMENT DEPARTMENT OF NATURAL RESO, DIV OF TECHNICAL SERVICES, AK DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS, GOVT OF AMERICAN SAMOA | 129 | 25 |
| DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS, GOVI OF AMERICAN SAMOR | 120, | 25 |
| DEPARTMENT OF THE ENVIRONMENTCANADA | 120, | 13 |
| DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION DISTRICT 2 CA | 26 | 15 |
| DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION OF CONTROL CA | 30, | 15 |
| DEPARTMENT OF MATER DEC. NORTHERN DISTRICT CA | 23, | 15 |
| DEPARTMENT OF WATER RES - NORTHERN DISTRICT, CA | 34, | 15 |
| DEPARTMENT OF WATER RES - SAN JUAQUIN DISI, CA | 34, 55 | 15 |
| DEPARTMENT OF MALER, COUNTY OF KAUAI, HI | 33, | 1 /: |
| DEPARTMENT OF ZOOLOGY, UNIVERSITY OF WASHINGTON, WA | 122, | 24 |
| DEPAUL UNIVERSITY, IL | 38, | 18. |
| DEPT OF CIVIL ENGINEERING (UNIV CA-DAVIS), CA | 3/, | 15 |
| DEPT OF GEOLOGY, SAN DIEGO STATE UNIVERSITY, CA | 24, | 15 |
| DES MOINES COUNTY DRAINAGE DIST NO /, IA | 62, | 18 |
| DES MOINES WATER WORKS, IA | 61, | 18 |
| DESERT FISHES COUNCIL, CA | 33, | 15 |
| DESERT WATER AGENCY, CA | 23, | 15 |
| DEWBERRY AND DAVIS, INC. | 13, | 13 |
| DEWEY WILLIAM B. PHOTOGRAPHY, CA | 38, | 15 |
| DIABLO VALLEY COLLEGE, CA | 24, | 15 |
| DEPARTMENT OF HIGHWAYS & PUBLIC TRANSPORTATION, SC DEPARTMENT OF HOUSING AND URBAN DEVELOPMENT DEPARTMENT OF NATURAL RESO, DIV OF TECHNICAL SERVICES, AK DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS, GOVT OF AMERICAN SAMOA DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS, GOVT OF GUAM DEPARTMENT OF THE ENVIRONMENT—CANADA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION, DISTRICT 3, CA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION/FLOOD CONTROL, CA DEPARTMENT OF WATER RES — NORTHERN DISTRICT, CA DEPARTMENT OF WATER RES — SAN JOAQUIN DIST, CA DEPARTMENT OF WATER, COUNTY OF KAUAI, HI DEPARTMENT OF ZOOLOGY, UNIVERSITY OF WASHINGTON, WA DEPAUL UNIVERSITY, IL DEPT OF CIVIL ENGINEERING (UNIV CA—DAVIS), CA DEPT OF GEOLOGY, SAN DIEGO STATE UNIVERSITY, CA DES MOINES COUNTY DRAINAGE DIST NO 7, IA DES MOINES WATER WORKS, IA DESERT FISHES COUNCIL, CA DESERT WATER AGENCY, CA DEWBERRY AND DAVIS, INC. DEWEY WILLIAM B. PHOTOGRAPHY, CA DIABLO VALLEY COLLEGE, CA DIANE KULPINSKI PHOTOGRAPHY, OR DICKINSON CITY WATER TREATMENT PLANT, ND | 103, | 22 |
| | | |
| DILLON COUNTY TAX ASSESSOR, SC | 108, | |
| DISTRICT 10 WATER USERS ASSOCIATION, CO | | 16 |
| DISTRICT 6 WATER USERS ASSOCIATION, CO | 43, | 16 |
| | | |

| DISTRICT OF COLUMBIA - DEPT OF PUBLIC WORKS, DC | 49, 172 |
|--|-----------------|
| DISTRICT OF COLUMNIA DEPARTMENT OF FNUID SERVICES DC | 48, 172 |
| DISTRICT OF COLUMNIA DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTALISM | |
| DISTRICT OF COLUMBIA - DEPT OF PUBLIC WORKS, DC DISTRICT OF COLUMBIA DEPARTMENT OF ENVIR SERVICES, DC DISTRICT OF COLUMBIA, DEPT OF TRANSPORTATION, DC | 48, 172 |
| DIVISION OF HIGHWAYS, OHIO DEPT OF TRANSPORTATION, OH | 97, 221 |
| DIVISION OF LAND & WATER MANAGEMENT, DNR, AK | 16, 140 |
| DIVICION OF CANIT FNC MICS STATE ROADD OF HEALTH MS | 76 200 |
| DIVISION OF SANTI ENG, HISS STATE BOARD OF HEALTH, MS | 70, 200 |
| DIVISION-SANIT & WATER SUP, NASSAU COUNTY PUBLIC SUPPLY, NY | 8/, 213 |
| DIVISION-SANIT ENG, KY DEPT FOR HUMAN RESOURCES, KY | 64, 188 |
| DIVISION-WATER RESO. NEVADA DEPT-CONS & NAT RESO. NV | 80. 204 |
| DOMINOUS STARO & ASSOCIATES INC. LA | 66 180 |
| DONALD A TUDY OF A AND CHARLES, THE LATE OF A REPORT O | 00, 109 |
| DUNALD A THOMAS, LAND SURVEYOR (GENESEO), NY | 8/, 213 |
| DONN RASMUSSEN PHOTOGRAPHY, HI | 56, 179 |
| DORCHESTER COUNTY TAX ASSESSOR. SC | 109. 232 |
| DOUGLAS COUNTY ASSESSOR OF | 101 226 |
| DOUGLAS COUNTY ASSESSOR, OR | 101, 220 |
| DOUGLAS COUNTY PUBLIC UTILITIES DIST #1, WA | 122, 246 |
| DOUGLAS COUNTY WATER RESOURCES SURVEY, OR | 100, 226 |
| DOUGLAS COUNTY. NV | 81. 204 |
| DOW CHEMICAL II S A TY | 117 238 |
| DOW CHARTCEL, U.S.A., IA | (1 19/ |
| dowelanco, in | 01, 104 |
| DUKE UNIVERSITY, SCHOOL OF ENG, DEPT OF CIVIL ENG, NC | 94, 219 |
| DULUTH WATER AND GAS DEPARTMENT, MN | 74, 19 8 |
| DUNN CORPORATION NY | 87. 213 |
| DUTCHESS CO ENVIDON MANACEMENT NV | 90 213 |
| DUTCHESS CO ENVIRON MANAGEMENT, NI | 90, 213 |
| DUTCHESS COUNTY DEPT OF PUBLIC WORKS, NY | 91, 213 |
| DYN CORP VIAR, VA | 121, 244 |
| DYNAMAC CORPORATION, MD | 67, 192 |
| E&S ENVIRONMENTAL CHEMISTRY OR | 103 226 |
| EA ENGINEEDING SCIENCE AND TECHNOLOGY INC HA | 125, 247 |
| EA ENGINEERING, SCIENCE AND IECHNOLOGI, INC, WA | 123, 247 |
| EAGLE AERIAL PHOTOGRAPHY, CA | 39, 151 |
| EAGLE COUNTY BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS, CO | 43, 166 |
| EAGLE VIEW AERIAL PHOTOGRAPHY. OR | 103, 226 |
| FARTH SCIENCE ASSOCIATES CA | 33 152 |
| EACT DAY WINICIDAL HITLITY DICTRICT CA | 22 152 |
| EAST BAT MUNICIPAL UTILITY DISTRICT, CA | 22, 132 |
| EAST BAY REGIONAL PARK DISTRICT, CA | 36, 152 |
| EAST CAROLINA UNIVERSITY, NC | 95, 219 |
| EAST CENTRAL MICHIGAN PLAN & DEV REGION. MI | 72. 195 |
| FAST CENTRAL ONLAHOMA STATE UNIVERSITY OF | 100 223 |
| EAST CENTRAL ORLANDIA STATE UNITERSTITE, OR | 100, 223 |
| EAST CENTRAL WISCONSIN REGIONAL PLANNING COM, WI | 126, 230 |
| EAST COLUMBIA BASIN IRRIGATION DISTRICT, WA | 123, 247 |
| EAST MARICOPA NATURAL RESOURCE CONSERVATION DISTRICT, AZ | 19, 142 |
| EAST VALLEY WATER DISTRICT. CA | 37, 152 |
| FASTERN MARRING COMPANY DA | 106 228 |
| DISTRICT MATERIAL CONTROL OF THE CON | 70 105 |
| EASIERN UPPER PENINSULA REG PLAN & DEV COM, MI | 12, 193 |
| EASTGATE DEV & TRANSPORTATION AGENCY, OH | 98, 221 |
| EBASCO ENVIRONMENTAL, CA | 39, 152 |
| EBASCO SERVICES, INC | 13, 137 |
| DIVISION OF HIGHWAYS, OHIO DEPT OF TRANSPORTATION, OH DIVISION OF LAND & WATER MANAGEMENT, DNR, AK DIVISION OF SANIT ENG, MISS STATE BOARD OF HEALTH, MS DIVISION-SANIT & WATER SUP, NASSAU COUNTY PUBLIC SUPPLY, NY DIVISION-SANIT ENG, KY DEPT FOR HUMAN RESOURCES, KY DIVISION-WATER RESO, NEVADA DEPT-CONS & NAT RESO, NV DOMINQUE, SZABO & ASSOCIATES, INC, LA DONALD A THOMAS, LAND SURVEYOR (GENESEO), NY DONN RASMUSSEN PHOTOGRAPHY, HI DORCHESTER COUNTY TAX ASSESSOR, SC DOUGLAS COUNTY MATER RESOURCES SURVEY, OR DOUGLAS COUNTY WATER RESOURCES SURVEY, OR DOUGLAS COUNTY, NV DOW CHEMICAL, U.S.A., TX DOWBLANCO, IN DUKE UNIVERSITY, SCHOOL OF ENG, DEPT OF CIVIL ENG, NC DULUTH WATER AND GAS DEPARTMENT, MN DUNN CORPORATION, NY DUTCHESS COUNTY DEPT OF PUBLIC WORKS, NY DYN CORP VIAR, VA DYNAMAC CORPORATION, MD E&S ENVIRONMENTAL CHEMISTRY, OR EA ENGINEERING, SCIENCE AND TECHNOLOGY, INC, WA EAGLE AERIAL PHOTOGRAPHY, CA EAGLE AERIAL PHOTOGRAPHY, OR EARTH SCIENCE ASSOCIATES, CA EAST BAY MUNICIPAL UTILITY DISTRICT, CA EAST CENTRAL MICHIGAN PLAN & DEV REGION, MI EAST CENTRAL WICHIGAN PLAN & DEV REGION, MI EAST CENTRAL WICHOMANY, PA EASTERN WPPER PENINSULA REG PLAN & DEV COM, MI EAST COLUMBIA BASIN IRRIGATION DISTRICT, AZ EASTERN MAPPING COMPANY, PA EASTERN WPPER PENINSULA REG PLAN & DEV COM, MI EASTGATE DEV & TRANSPORTATION AGENCY, OH EBASCO ENVIRONMENTAL, CA EBASCO SERVICES, INC ECOLOGY & ENVIRONMENT, INC, VA | 121, 244 |
| ECOLOGI & ENVIRONMENT, INC., VA | 121, 244 |

| ECOSCAN RESOURCE DATA, CA | 37, | 152 |
|---|------|-------------|
| ECOSCIENCE LABORATORY, INC, MA | 71, | 194 |
| ECOSCAN RESOURCE DATA, CA ECOSCIENCE LABORATORY, INC, MA ECOSYSTEM SCIENCES AND EVALUATION DIRECTORATE, CANADA | 7, | |
| EDGEFIELD COUNTY EXTENSION SERVICE, SC | 109, | |
| EDGEFIELD COUNTY TAX ASSESSOR, SC | 108, | |
| EDWARD E CLARK ENGINEERS-SCIENTISTS, INC, FL | 50, | |
| EDWARDS UNDERGROUND WATER DISTRICT, TX | 117, | |
| ECOSYSTEM SCIENCES AND EVALUATION DIRECTORATE, CANADA EDGEFIELD COUNTY EXTENSION SERVICE, SC EDGEFIELD COUNTY TAX ASSESSOR, SC EDWARD E CLARK ENGINEERS-SCIENTISTS, INC, FL EDWARDS UNDERGROUND WATER DISTRICT, TX EL COMP DATA SYSTEMS, INC, NY EL DORADO COUNTY WATER AGENCY, CA EL NIDO IRRIGATION DISTRICT, CA EL PASO COUNTY WATERS USERS ASSOCIATION, CO EL PASO WATER UTILITY PUBLIC SERVICE BOARD, TX ELECTRIC POWER RESEARCH INSTITUTE ELEPHANT BUTTE IRRIGATION DISTRICT, NM ELSINORE VALLEY MUNICIPAL WATER DISTRICT, CA EMIL'S STUDIO, AZ ENERGY DEPARTMENT RICHLAND OPERATIONS OFFICE, WA ENERGY DEPT GRAND FORKS ENERGY TECHNOL CTR, ND ENERGY DEPT IDAHO OPERATIONS OFFICE, ID | 87, | |
| EL DORADO COUNTY WATER AGENCY, CA | 37, | |
| EL NIDO IRRIGATION DISTRICT, CA | | |
| EL PASO COUNTY WATERS USERS ASSOCIATION, CO | 22, | |
| EL PASO WATER UTILITY PUBLIC SERVICE BOARD, TX | 43, | |
| EL PASO WAIER UTILITI FUDLIC SERVICE DUARD, IA | 117, | |
| ELECTRIC POWER RESEARCH INSTITUTE | 13, | |
| ELEPHANT BUTTE IRRIGATION DISTRICT, NM | 85, | |
| ELSINORE VALLEY MUNICIPAL WATER DISTRICT, CA | 24, | |
| EMIL'S STUDIO, AZ | 20, | 142 |
| ENERGY DEPARTMENT RICHLAND OPERATIONS OFFICE, WA | 123, | |
| ENERGY DEPT GRAND FORKS ENERGY TECHNOL CTR, ND | 96, | |
| ENERGY DEPT IDAHO OPERATIONS OFFICE, ID | 57, | |
| LINERGI DELI LARAHIL ENERGI ILCHNOL CENIER, WI | 128, | 25 1 |
| ENERGY, MINES & RESOURCES, SURVEYS, MAPPING & REMOTE SENSING, CA | | |
| ENGINEERING METHODS AND APPLICATIONS, INC, FL | 50, | 174 |
| ENGLEWOOD WATER DISTRICT BOARD SUPERVISORS, FL | 53, | 174 |
| ENSIGN AND BUCKLEY CONSULTING ENGINEERS, CA | 32, | 152 |
| ENSR CONSULTING AND ENGINEERING | 13, | |
| ENVIROMED LABORATORIES, INC, LA | 65, | |
| ENVIRONMENT CANADA, CANADA | 8, | |
| ENVIRONMENTAL ACTION, INC, DC | 48, | |
| ENVIRONMENTAL BIOLOGY RESEARCH PROGRAM, TENNESSEE TECH UNIV, TN | | |
| | 8, | |
| ENVIRONMENTAL CONSERVATION SERVICE, CANADA ENVIRONMENTAL CONSULTING & TECHNOLOGY, FL ENVIRONMENTAL CORPORATION OF AMERICA, GA ENVIRONMENTAL DEFENSE FUND, CA ENVIRONMENTAL HEALTH SERVICE DIV, CT DEPT OF HEALTH, CT ENVIRONMENTAL INFORMATION AND DATA CENTER, AK ENVIRONMENTAL LAW INSTITUTE, DC | 53, | |
| ENVIRONMENTAL CORDULTING & ILCHNOLOGI, IL | 55, | |
| ENVIRONMENTAL CORPORATION OF AMERICA, GA | | |
| ENVIRONMENTAL DEFENSE FUND, CA | 37, | |
| ENVIRONMENTAL DEALIN SERVICE DIV, CI DEFI OF REALIN, CI | 46, | |
| ENVIRONMENTAL INFORMATION AND DATA CENTER, AK | 16, | |
| | 48, | |
| ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION DIVISION, GEORGIA DEPT OF NAT RESO, GA | | |
| ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION SERVICE, CANADA | 8, | |
| ENVIRONMENTAL RESEARCH LABORATORIES | | 13! |
| ENVIRONMENTAL RESOURCES MANAGEMENT, INC, PA | 104, | |
| ENVIRONMENTAL SATELLITE, DATA AND INFORMATION SERVICE | | 13! |
| ENVIRONMENTAL SCIENCE & ENGINEERING, INC, IL | | 182 |
| ENVIRONMENTAL SCIENCE & ENGINEERING, INC, NH | 83, | 20€ |
| ENVIRONMENTAL SERVICES & PERMITTING, INC, FL | 53, | 174 |
| ENVIRONMENTAL SYSTEMS ENG DEPT, CLEMSON UNIV, SC | 107, | 23: |
| ERIE & NIAGARA COUNTIES REG PLAN BOARD, NY | | 21: |
| ERIE COUNTY DEPT OF PUBLIC WORKS - DIV. OF HIGHWAYS, NY | | 21: |
| | • | |

| ERIE COUNTY DIVISION ENVIRONMENTAL CONTROL, NY | 90, 213 |
|---|----------|
| ESCAMBIA COUNTY BOARD OF COUNTY COMMISSION. FL | 51. 174 |
| ESCAMBIA COUNTY HITH ITIES AHTHORITY FL | 49 174 |
| FEDER HISTON & ASSOCIATES INC. TX | 113 238 |
| ECCEY COUNTY UTCHIAN DEBT MY | 01 212 |
| ESSEA COUNTI HIGHWAI DEFI, NI | 91, 213 |
| EUGENE WATER AND ELECTRIC BUARD, UK | 102, 226 |
| EVELETH TACONITE COMPANY, MN | /4, 198 |
| EVERGREEN METROPOLITAN DISTRICT, CO | 45, 166 |
| EXECUTIVE OFFICE OF ENVIRONMENTAL AFFAIR, MA | 70, 194 |
| EXPLORATION PHOTOGRAPHY, AZ | 18, 142 |
| FAHEY MICHAEL PHOTOGRAPHY, CA | 34, 152 |
| FAIRBANKS NORTH STAR BOROUGH, AK | 16. 140 |
| FAIRCHILD NATIONAL. INC., AL | 15. 139 |
| FAIRFAX COUNTY PLANNING DEPT VA | 121 244 |
| FAIRFIELD CONSERVATION COMMISSION CT | 46 170 |
| EATRIFIED COUNTY TAY ACCECOR CC | 100, 170 |
| FARALLONDS INSTITUTE CA | 100, 232 |
| FARALLUNES INSTITUTE, CA | 33, 152 |
| FEDERAL EMERGENCY MANAGEMENT AGENCY | 11, 135 |
| FEDERAL ENERGY REGULATORY COMMISSION | 11, 135 |
| FEDERAL HIGHWAY ADMINISTRATION | 11, 135 |
| FEDERAL INSTITUTE OF HYDROLOGY, GERMANY | 9, 131 |
| FERN VALLEY WATER DISTRICT, CA | 30, 152 |
| FISH AND WILDLIFE SERVICE | 11, 135 |
| FISH AND WILDLIFE SERVICE IOWA, IA | 62, 186 |
| FISH AND WILDLIFE SERVICE NEVADA. NV | 81. 205 |
| FISH AND WILDLIFE SERVICE SOUTH DAKOTA. SD | 111. 235 |
| FITHIAN'S AFRIAI PHOTOGRAPHY CA | 38 152 |
| FITTCEDALD DUOTOCDADLY INC WA | 125 247 |
| ERIE COUNTY DIVISION ENVIRONMENTAL CONTROL, NY ESCAMBIA COUNTY BOARD OF COUNTY COMMISSION, FL ESCAMBIA COUNTY UTILITIES AUTHORITY, FL ESPEY, HUSTON & ASSOCIATES, INC, TX ESSEX COUNTY HIGHWAY DEPT, NY EUGENE WATER AND ELECTRIC BOARD, OR EVELETH TACONITE COMPANY, MN EVERGREEN METROPOLITAN DISTRICT, CO EXECUTIVE OFFICE OF ENVIRONMENTAL AFFAIR, MA EXPLORATION PHOTOGRAPHY, AZ FAHEY MICHAEL PHOTOGRAPHY, CA FAIRBANKS NORTH STAR BOROUGH, AK FAIRCHILD NATIONAL, INC., AL FAIRFAX COUNTY PLANNING DEPT, VA FAIRFIELD CONSERVATION COMMISSION, CT FAIRFIELD COUNTY TAX ASSESSOR, SC FARALLONES INSTITUTE, CA FEDERAL EMERGENCY MANAGEMENT AGENCY FEDERAL EMERGENCY MANAGEMENT AGENCY FEDERAL INSTITUTE OF HYDROLOGY, GERMANY FERN VALLEY WATER DISTRICT, CA FISH AND WILDLIFE SERVICE FISH AND WILDLIFE SERVICE FISH AND WILDLIFE SERVICE IOWA, IA FISH AND WILDLIFE SERVICE IOWA, IA FISH AND WILDLIFE SERVICE SOUTH DAKOTA, SD FITHIAN'S AERIAL PHOTOGRAPHY, CA FITZGERALD PHOTOGRAPHY, INC, WA FLAGLER COUNTY, FL FLORENCE COUNTY TAX ASSESSOR, SC FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL REGULATION, FL FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF REVIRONMENTAL REGULATION, FL FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF RECREATION AND PARKS, FL | 51 17/ |
| FLAGLER COUNTY, FL | 100 222 |
| FLUKENCE COUNTY TAX ASSESSOR, SC | 109, 232 |
| FLURIDA DEPARIMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL REGULATION, FL | 49, 175 |
| FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION, FL | 49, 1/5 |
| FLORIDA DEPT OF HEALTH & REHABILITATIVE SERVICES, FL | 50, 175 |
| FLORIDA DIVISION OF RECREATION AND PARKS, FL FLORIDA GEOLOGICAL SURVEY, DEPT OF NATURAL RESOURCES, FL FLORIDA INSTITUTE OF PHOSPHATE RESEARCH, FL | 51, 175 |
| FLORIDA GEOLOGICAL SURVEY, DEPT OF NATURAL RESOURCES, FL | 49, 175 |
| FLORIDA INSTITUTE OF PHOSPHATE RESEARCH, FL | 50, 175 |
| FLORIDA KEYS AQUEDUCT AUTHORITY, FL | 51, 175 |
| FLORIDA LEGISLATIVE LIBRARY SERVICES DIV. FL | 50, 175 |
| FLORIDA RESOURCES AND ENVIRONMENTAL ANALYSIS CENTER, FL | 53, 175 |
| FLORIDA STATE UNIVERSITY, FL | 50, 175 |
| FLUOR DANIEL, INC, TX | 117, 239 |
| FOREST SERVICE | 11, 135 |
| | |
| FOREST SERVICE INTERMIN FOREST & RANGE EXP STATION, UT | 118, 242 |
| FOREST SERVICE PACIFIC SOUTHWEST REGION, CA | 32, 152 |
| FORT COBB RESERVOIR MASTER, OK | 100, 223 |
| FORT DODGE DEPT OF PUBLIC WORKS, IA | 62, 186 |
| FORT SUMNER IRRIGATION DISTRICT, NM | 85, 209 |

| FOSS RESERVOIR MASTER CONSERVANCY DISTRICT, OK | 100, | 223 |
|--|-------------|------|
| FOSTER AIR PHOTO, CA | | 152 |
| FOUNDATION FOR HEALTH SERVICES, CA | 34, | |
| FRANCE DEPT OF COUNTRY PLANNING, HOUSING AND TRANSPORTATION, | | |
| FRANKLIN COUNTY HIGHWAY DEPT, NY | | 213 |
| FRANKLIN COUNTY WATER DISTRICT, TX | 117, | |
| FRANSON-NOBLE AND ASSOCIATES, INC, UT | 119, | |
| FRANZEN PHOTOGRAPHY, HI | 56, | |
| FREDONIA STATE UNIVERSITY-ENVIRONMENTAL RESOURCES CENTER, NY | | |
| FRENCHMAN GROUND WATER MANAGEMENT DIST, CO | 43, | |
| FRESHWATER BIOLOGICAL ASSOCIATION, ENGLAND | | 132 |
| FRESHWATER SOCIETY, MN | | |
| , | | 198 |
| FRESNO CITY WATER DIVISION, CA | | 152 |
| FRESNO COUNTY DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH, CA | | 152 |
| FRESNO IRRIGATION DISTRICT, CA | | 152 |
| FRIENDS OF THE RIVER, CA | | 152 |
| FROST & SULLIVAN, INC, NY | 89, | |
| FULTON COUNTY HIGHWAY DEPT, NY | 91, | |
| GAI CONSULTANTS, PA | 104, | |
| GAINESVILLE REGIONAL UTILITIES, FL | 53, | |
| GAINESVILLE WATER WORKS DEPARTMENT, GA | 54, | 178 |
| GALLERY GRAPHICS, CA | 40, | 152 |
| GALVESTON COUNTY, TX | 114, | 239 |
| GANCOM, PA | 104, | 228 |
| FULTON COUNTY HIGHWAY DEPT, NY GAI CONSULTANTS, PA GAINESVILLE REGIONAL UTILITIES, FL GAINESVILLE WATER WORKS DEPARTMENT, GA GALLERY GRAPHICS, CA GALVESTON COUNTY, TX GANCOM, PA GEAUGA COUNTY OFFICE OF SANITARY ENGINEER, OH GENERAL SCIENCE CORPORATION, MD GENESEE COUNTY DRAIN COMMISSION, MI GENESEE COUNTY HIGHWAY DEPT, NY GENESEE-LAPEER-SHIAWASSE PLAN & DEV COM, MI GEO MAP, INC, NY GEOD AERIAL SURVEYS, INC, NJ GEOIMAGERY, CA | 97 , | |
| GENERAL SCIENCE CORPORATION, MD | 67. | 192 |
| GENESEE COUNTY DRAIN COMMISSION, MI | 73. | 195 |
| GENESEE COUNTY HIGHWAY DEPT, NY | 91 | 214 |
| GENESEE-LAPEER-SHIAWASSE PLAN & DEV COM, MI | 72 | 196 |
| GEO MAP, INC, NY | , 2, 87 | 214 |
| GEO MAP, INC, NY GEOD AERIAL SURVEYS, INC, NJ GEOIMAGERY, CA GEOLOGICAL SOCIETY OF AMERICA, CO GEOLOGICAL SURVEY OF WYOMING, WY GEORESEARCH, INC. GEORGE WHITE LOCATION PHOTOGRAPHY, WA GEORGETOWN COUNTY ASSESSOR'S OFFICE, SC GEORGETOWN DIVIDE PUBLIC UTILITY DISTRICT. CA | . 92 | 207 |
| GEOD MERIAL SURVEIS, INC, NJ | 30 | |
| GEOIMAGERY, CA | 39, | 153 |
| GEOLOGICAL SOCIETY OF AMERICA, CO | 42, | 167 |
| GEOLOGICAL SURVEY OF WYOMING, WY | 128, | 252 |
| GEORESEARCH, INC. | 13, | 137 |
| GEORGE WHITE LOCATION PHOTOGRAPHY, WA | 125, | |
| GEORGETOWN COUNTY ASSESSOR'S OFFICE, SC | 110, | 232 |
| | | 153 |
| GEORGIA AERIAL SURVEYS INC, GA | 54, | 178 |
| GEORGIA DEPARTMENT OF COMMUNITY AFFAIRS, GA | 54, | 178 |
| GEORGIA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION, GA | 55, | 178 |
| GEORGIA INSTITUTE OF TECHNOLOGY, ENVIR RESO CNTR, GA | 54, | 178 |
| GEORGIA PACIFIC CORPORATION, OR | • | 22€ |
| GEORGIA PACIFIC TIMBER COMPANY, SC | | 232 |
| GERAGHTY & MILLER, INC, CA | • | 153 |
| GERAGHTY & MILLER, INC, VA | · | 244 |
| GERCZYNSKI PHOTOGRAPHS, AZ | | 142 |
| | 50, | - ·• |

| | GIBBS & HILL, INC, CA | 31. | 153 |
|---|--|--------|-----|
| | GIDLEY LABORATORIES, INC, MA | | 194 |
| | | | |
| | GIFFELS ASSOCIATES, INC (GAI), MI | | 196 |
| | GIFU UNIVERSITY, DEPT OF CIVIL ENGINEERING, JAPAN | 10, | 132 |
| | GILA BEND NATURAL RESOURCE CONSERVATION DISTRICT, AZ | 19, | 142 |
| | CILA WALLEY IDDICATION DISTRICT A7 | 19, | 1/2 |
| | GILA VALLEY IRRIGATION DISTRICT, AZ | 19, | 142 |
| | GILA WATER COMMISSIONER, AZ | 17, | 142 |
| | GLASSON-LANMON AERIAL PHOTOGRAPHY, TX | 114, | 239 |
| | GLEN HAMPTON PHOTOGRAHPY, TX | 114 | 239 |
| | CLODAL APPO INC. CA | 22 | 153 |
| | GLOBAL AERO, INC., CA | 33, | 123 |
| | GOLDER ASSOCIATES, WA | 124, | 247 |
| | GOLETA WATER DISTRICT, CA | 36, | 153 |
| | GORE & STORRIE LIMITED, CANADA | 9 | 132 |
| | COVERNMENT DRINTING OFFICE | 11 | 135 |
| • | GOVERNMENT PRINTING OFFICE | 11, | 133 |
| | GOVT NASHVILLE DAVIDSON CITY, TN | 112, | 236 |
| | GRADIENT CORPORATION, MA | 71, | 194 |
| | GRAND COUNTY BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS, CO | 44 | 167 |
| | GRAND FORKS WATER TREATMENT PLANT, ND | 06 | 220 |
| | GRAND FORMS WATER TREATMENT FLANT, ND | 90, | 220 |
| | GRAND STRAND WATER & SEWER AUTHORITY, SC | · 110, | 232 |
| | GRAND VALLEY WATER USERS ASSOCIATION, CO | 42, | 167 |
| | GRANT THOMPSON, CONSULTANT, NC | 96. | 219 |
| | GRAPHCO, OH | 97 | 222 |
| | CRAY EDECKLATED DIOLOGICAL INCTITUTE AN | 77, | 100 |
| | GRAY FRESHWATER BIOLOGICAL INSTITUTE, MN | 75, | 190 |
| | GREAT BASIN AERIAL SURVEYS, NV | 81, | 205 |
| | GREAT LAKES BASIN COMMISSION | 13, | 137 |
| | GREAT LAKES COMMISSION, MI | 72. | 196 |
| | GREAT LAKES FISHERIES RESEARCH BRANCH, CANADA | 8 | 132 |
| | CREAT LANGE FIGURE CONTRACTOR CANADA | ο, | 122 |
| | GREAT LAKES FISHERY COMMISSION, CANADA | , - | 134 |
| | GREAT LAKES FISHERY LABORATORY, MI | 71, | 196 |
| | GREAT LAKES INSTITUTE, CANADA | 8, | 132 |
| | GREEN BAY LEVEE & DRAINAGE DIST NO 2, IA | 62. | 186 |
| | GREENBELT MUNICIPAL & INDUST WTR AUTH, TX | 114 | 230 |
| | GREENBELL HUNICIFAL & INDUST WIR AUTH, IA | 117, | 239 |
| | GREENE COUNTY HIGHWAY DEPT, NY | 91, | 214 |
| | GREENE COUNTY, NC | 95, | 219 |
| | GREENHORNE AND O'MARA, INC, MD | 67, | 192 |
| | GREENMAN, PEDERSEN, INC, NY | 87. | 214 |
| | CREENULLE COUNTY DIAMNING COMMISSION SC | 100 | 222 |
| | GREENVILLE COUNTY PLANNING COMMISSION, SC | 109, | 233 |
| | GILA BEND NATURAL RESOURCE CONSERVATION DISTRICT, AZ GILA VALLEY IRRIGATION DISTRICT, AZ GILA WATER COMMISSIONER, AZ GLASSON-LAMMON AERIAL PHOTOGRAPHY, TX GLEN HAMPTON PHOTOGRAHPY, TX GLOBAL AERO, INC., CA GOLDER ASSOCIATES, WA GOLETA WATER DISTRICT, CA GORE & STORRIE LIMITED, CANADA GOVERNMENT PRINTING OFFICE GOVT NASHVILLE DAVIDSON CITY, TN GRADIENT CORPORATION, MA GRAND COUNTY BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS, CO GRAND FORKS WATER TREATMENT PLANT, ND GRAND STRAND WATER & SEWER AUTHORITY, SC GRAND VALLEY WATER USERS ASSOCIATION, CO GRANT THOMPSON, CONSULTANT, NC GRAPHCO, OH GRAY FRESHWATER BIOLOGICAL INSTITUTE, MN GREAT BASIN AERIAL SURVEYS, NV GREAT LAKES BASIN COMMISSION GREAT LAKES FISHER ES RESEARCH BRANCH, CANADA GREAT LAKES FISHERY COMMISSION, MI GREAT LAKES FISHERY COMMISSION, CANADA GREAT LAKES FISHERY LABORATORY, MI GREAT LAKES INSTITUTE, CANADA GREAT LAKES INSTITUTE, CANADA GREAT LAKES INSTITUTE, CANADA GREEN BAY LEVEE & DRAINAGE DIST NO 2, IA GREENBELT MUNICIPAL & INDUST WTR AUTH, TX GREENE COUNTY, NC GREENBELT MUNICIPAL & INDUST WTR AUTH, TX GREENE COUNTY, NC GREENHORNE AND O'MARA, INC, MD GREENWILLE COUNTY TAX ASSESSOR, SC GREENVILLE COUNTY TAX ASSESSOR, SC GREENVILLE COUNTY TAX ASSESSOR, SC GREENVILLE UTILITIES, NC | 108, | 233 |
| | GREENVILLE UTILITIES, NC | 95, | 219 |
| | GREENVILLE WATER SYSTEM, SC | 107, | 233 |
| | GREENWOOD COUNTY TAX ASSESSOR, SC | 108, | |
| | | | |
| | GREINER ENGINEERING, CO | | 167 |
| | GRENSTED PHOTOGRAPHY, CA | | 153 |
| | GRETEMAN AERIAL PHOTOMAPS, TX | 113, | 239 |
| | GROUNDWATER TECHNOLOGY, PA | 104, | |
| | GRW AERIAL SURVEY, INC, KY | | 188 |
| | · | | |
| | GUADALUPE-BLANCO RIVER AUTHORITY, TX | 115, | 239 |
| | | | |

| GUAM ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION AGENCY, GUAM | 129, | 252 |
|---|------|--------------|
| GULF COAST RESEARCH LABORATORY, MS | 76, | |
| H & M ENGINEERING, INC, MD | 69, | |
| HAMILTON COUNTY HIGHWAY DEPT, NY | 91, | |
| HAMPTON COUNTY TAX ASSESSOR, SC | 108, | |
| GUAM ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION AGENCY, GUAM GULF COAST RESEARCH LABORATORY, MS H & M ENGINEERING, INC, MD HAMILTON COUNTY HIGHWAY DEPT, NY HAMPTON COUNTY TAX ASSESSOR, SC HANDAR, INC, MD HANDEX OF NEW JERSEY, INC, NJ HARGRAY TELEPHONE COMPANY, SC HARL PUGH & ASSOCIATES, CA HARMSWORTH ASSOCIATES, CA HARRIS COUNTY FLOOD CNTRL DIST, TX HARRIS-GALVESTON COASTAL SUBSIDENCE DIST, TX HARRISON COUNTY DEVELOPMENT COMMISSION, MS HARRISON COUNTY PLANNING DEPARTMENT, MS HARVARD UNIVERSITY, MA HARVEY COUNTY, KS HAWAII DEPARTMENT OF HAWAIIAN HOME LANDS, HI | 69, | |
| HANDEX OF NEW JERSEY, INC, NJ | 85, | |
| HARGRAY TELEPHONE COMPANY, SC | 110, | |
| HARL PUGH & ASSOCIATES, CA | 30, | |
| HARMSWORTH ASSOCIATES, CA | 26, | |
| HARRIS COUNTY FLOOD CNTRL DIST, TX | 115, | |
| HARRIS-GALVESTON COASTAL SUBSIDENCE DIST, TX | 115, | |
| HARRISON COUNTY DEVELOPMENT COMMISSION, MS | 77, | |
| HARRISON COUNTY PLANNING DEPARTMENT, MS | 76, | |
| HARVARD UNIVERSITY, MA | 70, | |
| HARVEY COUNTY, KS | | 187 |
| HAWAII DEPARTMENT OF HAWAIIAN HOME LANDS, HI | | 179 |
| HAWAII DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH, HI | | 179 |
| HAWAII DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION, HI | | 179 |
| HAWAII DEPT OF LAND & NAT RES, DIV AQUATIC RESOURCES, HI | 55, | 180 |
| HAWAII LEGISLATIVE REFERENCE BUREAU, HI | | 180 |
| HAWAII OFFICE OF STATE PLANNING, HI | | 180 |
| HAWAII PACIFIC AVIATION, HI | | 1 8 0 |
| HAWAIIAN HOMELANDS DEPT, HI | 56, | 180 |
| HAWK EYE AERIAL BALLON PHOTOGRAPHY, CA | 40, | |
| | 124, | |
| HAWKINS PRODUCTIONS, CA | 39, | 153 |
| | 95, | |
| HAZEN RESEARCH INCORPORATED, CO | 41, | 167 |
| HELI-GRAPHICS DIV OF THE M. L. MCKENZIE COS., INC, CA | 37, | 153 |
| HENNEPIN COUNTY HIGHWAY DEPARTMENT, MN | 74, | 198 |
| HERBERT E. SKIBITZKE, P.E., AZ | 20, | 142 |
| HERIOT-WATT UNIVERSITY, SCOTLAND | 10, | 132 |
| HERKIMER COUNTY HIGHWAY DEPT, NY | 91, | 214 |
| HERRINGTON-OLSON PHOTOGRAPHY, INC, CA | 40, | 153 |
| HETCH HETCHY WATER AND POWER, SAN FRANCISCO, CA | 22, | 153 |
| HILL ANNEX STATE PARK, MN | | 198 |
| HILLSBOROUGH CNTY ENVIR PROTECTION COMM, FL | | 175 |
| HILLSBOROUGH COUNTY HEALTH DEPARTMENT, FL | | 175 |
| HILLSBOROUGH COUNTY, FL | | 175 |
| HILTON HEAD #1 PUBLIC SERVICE DISTRICT, SC | - | 233 |
| HIRSCH AND COMPANY, CA | | 153 |
| HITTMAN EBASCO ASSOCIATES, INC. | | 137 |
| HMM ASSOCIATES, INC, MA | | 194 |
| HOBART & WILLIAM SMITH COLLEGES, NY | | 214 |
| HOFFMAN & COMPANY, INC, GA | | 178 |
| HOGAN-SCHOCH & ASSOCIATES, INC, CA | 28, | 153 |

| HONOLULU BOARD OF WATER SUPPLY, CITY & CNTY-HONOLULU, HI | 55, 180 |
|---|-----------------|
| HOPE COLLEGE, MI | |
| NOTE COLLEGE, III | 75, 150 |
| HOPKINS MARINE STATION LIBRARY, CA | 25, 153 |
| HORIZON SURVEYS, CA | 27, 153 |
| HORIZON SYSTEMS CORPORATION, VA | 120, 244 |
| HON LZONG LUCCT AZ | 20, 1/2 |
| HORIZONS WEST, AZ | 20, 142 |
| HORIZONS, INC, SD | 111, 235 |
| HORRY COUNTY ASSESSOR, SC | 109, 233 |
| HOSKINS-WESTERN-SONDEREGGER, INC, NE | 79, 203 |
| HOUMA MAR CO THE IA | 66 190 |
| HOUMA MAP CO, INC, LA | 66, 189 |
| HOUMA WATER TREATMENT PLANT, LA | 65, 189 |
| HOUSTON PUBLIC LIBRARY, TX | 114, 239 |
| HOUSTON-GALVESTON AREA COUNCIL, TX | 114, 239 |
| HOUDINGHELL BUOTOS OF | 103 236 |
| HOWDYSHELL PHOTOS, OR | 103, 226 |
| HRS WATER CONSULTANTS, INC, CO | 41, 167 |
| HUDSON BLACK RIVER REGULATING DIST, NY | 89, 214 |
| HUMBOLDT BAY MUNICIPAL WATER DISTRICT, CA | 36, 153 |
| HUMBOLDT COUNTY PUBLIC HEALTH DEPARTMENT, CA | 25, 153 |
| HOPE COLLEGE, MI HOPKINS MARINE STATION LIBRARY, CA HORIZON SURVEYS, CA HORIZON SYSTEMS CORPORATION, VA HORIZONS WEST, AZ HORIZONS, INC, SD HORRY COUNTY ASSESSOR, SC HOSKINS-WESTERN-SONDEREGGER, INC, NE HOUMA MAP CO, INC, LA HOUMA WATER TREATMENT PLANT, LA HOUSTON PUBLIC LIBRARY, TX HOUSTON-GALVESTON AREA COUNCIL, TX HOWDYSHELL PHOTOS, OR HRS WATER CONSULTANTS, INC, CO HUDSON BLACK RIVER REGULATING DIST, NY HUMBOLDT BAY MUNICIPAL WATER DISTRICT, CA HUMBOLDT COUNTY PUBLIC HEALTH DEPARTMENT, CA | 25, 153 |
| | |
| HUMBOLDT STATE UNIVERSITY, DEPARTMENT OF OCEANOGRAPHY, CA | 25, 153 |
| HUNTER AERIAL SURVEYS, FL | 50, 17 5 |
| HUNTERDON COUNTY PLANNING BOARD, NJ | 83, 207 |
| | |
| HURON RIVER WATERSHED COUNCIL, MI | 72, 196 |
| HURON-CLINTON METROPOLITAN AUTHORITY, MI | 73, 196 |
| HYDRO RESEARCH SCIENCE, CA | 26, 153 |
| HYDRO-TRIAD LTD, CO | 41, 167 |
| HYDROMET DATA SERVICES, INC, NY | 88, 214 |
| | |
| HYDROQUAL, INC, NJ | 85, 207 |
| HYDROSOLUTIONS OF CALIFORNIA, CA | 39, 154 |
| HYDROSPHERE, CO | 45, 167 |
| HYMA PHOTOGRAPHY, CA | 37, 154 |
| | 26, 154 |
| I K CURTIS SERVICES, INC, CA | |
| ICF KAISER ENGINEERS, WA | 125, 247 |
| ICF RESOURCES INCORPORATED, VA | 121, 244 |
| ICF TECHNOLOGY, INC, WA | 124, 247 |
| IDAHO DEPARTMENT OF FISH AND GAME, ID | 56, 181 |
| · | |
| IDAHO DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH AND WELFARE, ID | 56, 181 |
| IDAHO DEPARTMENT OF WATER RESOURCES, ID | 56, 181 |
| IDAHO DEPT OF PUBLIC LANDSTECH SERV SECT, ID | 56, 181 |
| IDAHO DEPT-TRANSPORTATION, DIV OF HIGHWAYS, ID | 57, 181 |
| | 57, 181 |
| IDAHO ENVIRONMENTAL COUNCIL, ID | |
| IDAHO GEOLOGICAL SURVEY, ID | 57, 181 |
| IDAHO LEGISLATIVE DATA CENTER, ID | 57, 181 |
| IDAHO REPROGRAPHICS, ID | 57, 181 |
| IDAHO STATE TAX COMMISSION, ID | 58, 181 |
| · | |
| IDAHO STATE UNIVERSITY, STREAM ECOLOGY CENTER, ID | 57, 181 |
| IDAHO UNIVERSITY AGRICULTURE ENGINEERING DEPT, ID | 57, 181 |
| | |

| IGWMC, CO | 45, | 167 |
|--|---------------|-----|
| ILLINOIS COMMERCE AND COMMUNITY AFFAIRS DEPT, IL | 59, | 182 |
| ILLINOIS DEPARTMENT OF AGRICULTURE, IL | 59, | 182 |
| ILLINOIS DEPARTMENT OF CONSERVATION, IL | 59, | 183 |
| ILLINOIS DEPARTMENT OF MINES AND MINERALS, IL | 59, | 183 |
| ILLINOIS DEPARTMENT OF NUCLEAR SAFETY, IL | 59, | 183 |
| ILLINOIS DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC HEALTH, IL | | 183 |
| ILLINOIS DEPT OF TRANSPORTATION, IL | 58, | |
| ILLINOIS FISH & WILDLIFE RESOURCES DIVISION, IL | 59, | |
| ILLINOIS GEOLOGICAL SURVEY (U.S.), IL | 59, | |
| ILLINOIS INSTITUTE OF NATURAL RESOURCES, IL | 58, | |
| ILLINOIS INSTITUTE OF TECHNOLOGY, WATER RESEARCH CENTER, IL | | |
| | | 183 |
| ILLINOIS NATURAL HISTORY SURVEY. IL | 58. | 183 |
| ILLINOIS OFFICE OF ATTORNEY GENERAL. II. | 59. | 183 |
| ILLINOIS POLLUTION CONTROL BOARD. IL | 59. | 183 |
| ILLINOIS RESEARCH INSTITUTE. IL. | 60. | 183 |
| ILLINOIS STATE ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION AGENCY. IL | 58. | 183 |
| ILLINOIS STATE GEOLOGICAL SURVEY. IL | 59. | 183 |
| ILLINOIS STATE WATER SURVEY DIVISION II | 58. | 183 |
| ILLINOIS WATER RESOURCES DIVISION II | 59 | 183 |
| IMAGES PHOTOGRAPHY HI | 56 | 180 |
| IMPERIAL COLLEGE OF SCIENCE & TECHNOLOGY LONDON | 10, | |
| IMPERIAL COUNTY ENVIRONMENTAL HEALTH SERVICES CA | 26 | 154 |
| ILLINOIS LEGISLATIVE INFORMATION SYSTEM, IL ILLINOIS NATURAL HISTORY SURVEY, IL ILLINOIS OFFICE OF ATTORNEY GENERAL, IL ILLINOIS POLLUTION CONTROL BOARD, IL ILLINOIS RESEARCH INSTITUTE, IL ILLINOIS STATE ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION AGENCY, IL ILLINOIS STATE GEOLOGICAL SURVEY, IL ILLINOIS STATE WATER SURVEY DIVISION, IL ILLINOIS WATER RESOURCES DIVISION, IL IMAGES PHOTOGRAPHY, HI IMPERIAL COLLEGE OF SCIENCE & TECHNOLOGY, LONDON IMPERIAL COUNTY ENVIRONMENTAL HEALTH SERVICES, CA IMPERIAL COUNTY, DEPARTMENT PUBLIC WORKS, CA IMPERIAL IRRIGATION DISTRICT, CA IN-SITU, INC., WY INDIAN RIVER COUNTY, FL INDIAN WELLS VALLEY WATER DISTRICT, CA INDIANA DEPARTMENT OF HIGHWAYS, IN INDIANA DEPARTMENT OF NATURAL RESOURCES, IN INDIANA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION, IN | 36, | |
| IMPERIAL TRICATION DISTRICT CA | 35, | |
| IN-CITH INC WY | 1 28 , | |
| INDIAN RIVER COUNTY FI | 5 2 , | |
| INDIAN WELLS VALLEY WATER DISTRICT CA | 35, | |
| INDIANA DEPARTMENT OF HICHWAYS IN | 61 | 184 |
| INDIANA DEPARTMENT OF NATURAL RESOURCES. IN | 60 | 184 |
| INDIANA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION IN | 61, | |
| INDIANA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION, IN INDIANA DEPT ENV MNGT, DRINKING WTR BR, GW SEC, IN | 61, | |
| INDIANA DEPT OF ENVIRONMENTAL MANAGEMENT - WATER MANAGEMENT, IN | - | |
| INDIANA GEOLOGICAL SURVEY, IN | | 185 |
| INDIANA LEGISLATIVE SERVICES AGENCY, IN | | 185 |
| INDIANA SOIL AND WATER CONSERVATION COMMITTEE, IN | - | 185 |
| INDIANA STATE BOARD OF HEALTH, IN | | 185 |
| · | • | 185 |
| INDIANA STATE HIGHWAY COMMISSION, IN | | 185 |
| INDIANA MATER POLLUTION CONTROL BOARD IN | - | 185 |
| INDIANA WATER POLLUTION CONTROL BOARD, IN | | 185 |
| INDIANA WATER POLLUTION CONTROL DIVISION, IN | | |
| INDUSTRIAL PHOTOGRAPHIC ASSOCIATES, NV | 120, | 205 |
| INFILCO DEGREMONT, INC, VA | | |
| INFORM, INC, NY | | 214 |
| INLAND EMPIRE PAPER CO, WA | 123, | |
| INLAND WATERS/DIRECTORATE, ENVIRONMENT CANADA, CANADA | /, | 132 |

| INLAND WATERS/DIRECTORATE WATER RESOURCES BRANCH, CANADA | 7, 132 | : |
|--|----------|---|
| THE LOUIS DECONDANCE OF OR | 103 226 | |
| INSIGHT RECONNAISSANCE, OR | 103, 220 | |
| INST NATIONAL DE LA RECHERCHE SCI-EAU, CANADA | /, 132 | |
| INSTRUMENTS GAMMA-PHI CANADA | 9. 132 | |
| THE COME FOR THE COLUMN OF MEDICAL MONTH CONT. | 10 132 | |
| INI COMM FOR THE SCI EXPLOR OF MED SEA, MONTE CARLO | 10, 132 | |
| INTER PEACE, ECONOMY, AND ECOLOGY, SWEDEN | 10, 132 | |
| INTER-MOUNTAIN PHOTOGRAMMETRY INC OR | 102 226 | |
| INTERNATIVE COMMON INDICATION (DRAINING (TCTP) INDIC | 0 102 | |
| INTERNAL COMM ON TRRIGATION & DRAINAGE (ICID), INDIA | 9, 132 | |
| INTERNATIONAL ACADEMY AT SANTA BARBARA, CA | 33, 154 | , |
| INLAND WATERS/DIRECTORATE, WATER RESOURCES BRANCH, CANADA INSIGHT RECONNAISSANCE, OR INST NATIONAL DE LA RECHERCHE SCI-EAU, CANADA INSTRUMENTS GAMMA-PHI, CANADA INT COMM FOR THE SCI EXPLOR OF MED SEA, MONTE CARLO INTER PEACE, ECONOMY, AND ECOLOGY, SWEDEN INTER-MOUNTAIN PHOTOGRAMMETRY, INC, OR INTERNAT'L COMM ON IRRIGATION & DRAINAGE (ICID), INDIA INTERNATIONAL ACADEMY AT SANTA BARBARA, CA INTERNATIONAL AERIAL MAPPING COMPANY, TX INTERNATIONAL ASSOCIATION FOR GREAT LAKES RES, MI INTERNATIONAL ASSOCIATION FOR GREAT LAKES RESEARCH, NY INTERNATIONAL ASSOCIATION FOR PHYS SCI OF THE OCEAN, CA INTERNATIONAL ASSOCIATION OF HYDROLOGICAL SCIENCES, DC | 113 239 | ı |
| INTERNATIONAL ACCOUNTS OF CREAT LAYER BECAUT | 70 106 | |
| INTERNATIONAL ASSOCIATION FOR GREAT LAKES RES, MI | /2, 196 | 1 |
| INTERNATIONAL ASSOCIATION FOR GREAT LAKES RESEARCH, NY | 90, 214 | |
| INTERNATIONAL ASSOCIATION FOR PHYS SCI OF THE OCEAN CA | 34 154 | |
| THE RIVER ASSOCIATION FOR THE SET OF THE CELLIN, CA | /0 170 | |
| INTERNATIONAL ASSOCIATION OF HYDROLOGICAL SCIENCES, DC | 48, 1/2 | |
| INTERNATIONAL BOUNDARY AND WATER COMMISSION | 11, 135 | |
| INTERNATIONAL CENTER FOR THE SOL OF ENV PROBLEMS. TX | 117 239 |) |
| THE BRANCH CONTENT ON THE SOL OF EAST PROBLEMS, TA | 0 130 | |
| INTERNATIONAL COUNCIL OF SCIENTIFIC UNIONS, (PARIS) FRANCE | 9, 132 | |
| INTERNATIONAL ENGINEERING CO. INC. | 13, 137 | , |
| INTERNATIONAL GLACIOLOGICAL SOCIETY ENGLAND | 9 132 | , |
| INTERNATIONAL GENERAL SOCIETY, ENGLAND | 10 102 | |
| INTERNATIONAL HYDROGRAPHIC BUREAU, MONACO | 10, 132 | |
| INTERNATIONAL HYDRONICS CORPORATION. NJ | 84, 207 | 7 |
| INTERNATIONAL INFORMATION SERVICE LTD (HONG VONG) CHINA | 0 132 | , |
| INTERNATIONAL INFORMATION SERVICE LID, (HONG RONG) CHINA | 9, 132 | • |
| INTERNATIONAL JOINT COMMISSION, CANADA | 8, 132 | 2 |
| INTERNATIONAL PHOTOGRAPHIC ASSOCIATES. INC. AZ | 17. 142 | 2 |
| INTERNATIONAL ASSOCIATION FOR GREAT LAKES RESEARCH, NY INTERNATIONAL ASSOCIATION FOR PHYS SCI OF THE OCEAN, CA INTERNATIONAL ASSOCIATION OF HYDROLOGICAL SCIENCES, DC INTERNATIONAL BOUNDARY AND WATER COMMISSION INTERNATIONAL CENTER FOR THE SOL OF ENV PROBLEMS, TX INTERNATIONAL COUNCIL OF SCIENTIFIC UNIONS, (PARIS) FRANCE INTERNATIONAL ENGINEERING CO, INC. INTERNATIONAL GLACIOLOGICAL SOCIETY, ENGLAND INTERNATIONAL HYDROGRAPHIC BUREAU, MONACO INTERNATIONAL HYDROMICS CORPORATION, NJ INTERNATIONAL INFORMATION SERVICE LTD, (HONG KONG) CHINA INTERNATIONAL JOINT COMMISSION, CANADA INTERNATIONAL PHOTOGRAPHIC ASSOCIATES, INC, AZ INTERSTATE COMMISSION ON THE POTOMAC RIVER BASIN INTERSTATE CONFERENCE ON WATER POLICY, WA INTERSTATE COUNCIL ON WATER POLICY, MN INTERSTATE ELECTRONICS CORPORATION INTERSTATE STREAM COMMISSION (NM), NM INTRA SEARCH, INC, CO IOWA COOPERATIVE FISH AND WILDLIFE RESEARCH UNIT. IA | 13 137 | , |
| INTERSTALE COUNTS SION ON THE FOLIONAC RIVER BASIN | 13, 137 | |
| INTERSTATE CONFERENCE ON WATER POLICY, WA | 124, 24/ | |
| INTERSTATE COUNCIL ON WATER POLICY. MN | 76, 198 | } |
| INTERSTATE FIFCTRONICS CORPORATION | 13 137 | ? |
| THE ROTATE CENTRAL CONTRACTOR (NEW NEW NEW NEW NEW NEW NEW NEW NEW NEW | 05 200 | |
| INTERSTATE STREAM COMMISSION (NM), NM | 85, 209 | • |
| INTRA SEARCH, INC, CO | 41, 167 | 7 |
| INTRA SEARCH, INC, CO IOWA COOPERATIVE FISH AND WILDLIFE RESEARCH UNIT, IA IOWA DEPARTMENT OF NATURAL RESOURCES, IA IOWA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION, IA IOWA DEPT OF AGRICULTURE AND LAND STEWARDSHIP, IA | 62 186 | • |
| TOTAL DEPARTMENT OF NAMED AND DESCRIPTION OF THE PROPERTY OF T | 62, 106 | |
| TOWA DEPARTMENT OF NATURAL RESOURCES, TA | 02, 100 |) |
| IOWA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION, IA | 62, 186 | 5 |
| TOWA DEPT OF AGRICULTURE AND LAND STEWARDSHIP IA | 62. 186 | 5 |
| IOWA DEPT OF NATURAL RESOURCES, GEOLOGICAL SURVEY BUREAU, IA | 62, 106 | |
| | 02, 100 |) |
| IOWA HEALTH DEPARTMENT, IA | 62, 186 | 6 |
| IOWA HEALTH DEPARTMENT, IA IOWA INST OF HYDRAULIC RESEARCH, UNIV OF IOWA, IA IOWA LEGISLATIVE SERVICES BUREAU, IA | 62. 186 | 5 |
| TOWN INCIDENTALE CONTINUES OF TAXABLE IN | 62 196 | |
| | 02, 100 | , |
| IOWA STATE UNIV CIVIL ENGINEERING DEPT, IA | 62, 186 | 5 |
| IOWA STATE UNIVERSITY, IA | 62, 186 | 5 |
| | 89, 214 | |
| IRONDEQUOIT BAY PURE WATERS, NY | | |
| ISLAND RESOURCES FOUNDATION, VI | 130, 253 | |
| ISRAEL MINISTRY OF AGRICULTURE, ISRAEL | 10, 132 | 2 |
| | 10, 132 | |
| ISRAEL OCEANOGRAPHIC AND LIMNOLOGICAL RESOURCES, ISRAEL | | |
| IZAAK WALTON LEAGUE OF AMERICA, VA | 121, 244 | ŧ |
| J. W. ASSOCIATES, CO | 45, 167 | 7 |
| · | 13, 137 | |
| J. W. PATTERSON & ASSOCIATES, INC. | 13, 13/ | ′ |
| | | |

| JACKSON CITY (MO) PARKS & RECREATION DEPARTMENT, MO | 78, | 201 |
|---|--------------|-------------|
| JACKSON CITY WATER WORKS, MS | 76, | 200 |
| JACKSON COUNTY BOARD SUPERVISORS, MS | 77, | 2 00 |
| JACKSON COUNTY PORT AUTHORITY, MS | 77, | 200 |
| JACKSONVILLE EXEC AUTHORITY, FL | 51, | 175 |
| JAMES CITY SERVICE AUTHORITY, VA | 121, | 244 |
| JAMES M. MONTGOMERY CONSULTING ENGINEERS, INC, FL | 53, | 175 |
| JAMES MONTGOMERY, CONSULTING ENGINEERS, INC, CA | 39, | 154 |
| JAMES W. SEWALL COMPANY, ME | 67, | 190 |
| JAPAN OCEANOGRAPHIC DATA CENTER, JAPAN | 10, | 132 |
| JASPER COUNTY TAX ASSESSOR, SC | 109, | 233 |
| JBS ENGINEERING, CA | 32, | 154 |
| JEFFERSON COUNTY CLERK, NY | 91, | 214 |
| JEFFERSON COUNTY COMMISSION, AL | 15, | 139 |
| JEFFERSON WATER WORKS DISTRICT NO 2, LA | 65, | 189 |
| JEMEZ RIVER INDIAN WATER AUTHORITY, NM | 86, | 209 |
| JERAN AERO-GRAPHICS, CA | 38, | 154 |
| JERRY FOSTER & COMPANY, TX | 114, | 239 |
| JIM FASHINELL PHOTOGRAPHY, CA | 37, | 154 |
| JOHN C. LANDON, P.E., FL | 53, | 175 |
| JOHN HENRY PHOTOGRAPHY, INC, HI | 56, | 180 |
| JOHNS HOPKINS UNIVERSITY, MD | 68, | 192 |
| JOHNSON & ANDERSON, INC, MI | 71, | 196 |
| JOHNSON PHOTOGRAPHY, CA | 32, | 154 |
| JOINT CENTER FOR ENVIRONMENTAL & URBAN PROBLEMS, FL | 52, | 175 |
| JONES AND STOKES ASSOCIATES, CA | 38, | 154 |
| JONES, WALDO, HOLBROOK, & McDONOUGH, UT | 119, | 242 |
| JOSHUA WATER CONTROL DISTRICT, FL | 51, | 175 |
| JRB ASSOCIATES, INC, VA | 120, | 244 |
| K. M. NG & ASSOCIATES, INC, TX | 114, | 239 |
| KAMINSKI STUDIOS LTD, NV | 81, | 205 |
| KANSAS BIOLOGICAL SURVEY, KS | 63, | 187 |
| KANSAS CITY BOARD OF PUBLIC UTILITIES, KS | 63, | 187 |
| KANSAS DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION, KS | 63, | 187 |
| KANSAS DEPARTMENT OF WILDLIFE AND PARKS, KS | 63, | 187 |
| KANSAS GEOLOGICAL SURVEY, KS | | 187 |
| KANSAS STATE BOARD OF AGR, DIVISION OF WATER RESOURCE | CS, KS 63, | 187 |
| KANSAS STATE DEPT OF HEALTH, ENVIRONMENTAL HEALTH SER | VICE, KS 63, | 187 |
| KANSAS STATE UNIVERSITY, WATER RESOURCES RESEARCH INS | ST, KS 63, | 187 |
| KANSAS UNIVERSITY-CENTER FOR RESEARCH INC, KS | 63, | 187 |
| KANSAS WATER OFFICE, KS | 63, | 187 |
| KANSAS WATER RESOURCES DIVISION, KS | 63, | 187 |
| KAUAI EYE PHOTOGRAPHY, HI | | 180 |
| KAWEAH & ST JOHNS WATER ASSOCIATION, CA | 23, | 154 |
| KEARNEY MUNICIPAL UTILITIES AUTHORITY, NJ | 83, | 207 |
| KEDDAL AERIAL MAPPING, PA | 106, | , 228 |
| KENAI PENINSULA BOROUGH, AK | 16, | 14(|
| | | |

| KENNY AERIAL MAPPING, INC, AZ | 17, | 143 |
|--|-------------|-----|
| KENNY AERIAL MAPPING, INC, AZ KENT COUNTY DEPARTMENT OF ELECTIONS, DE KENT COUNTY PLANNING DEPARTMENT, DE KENTUCKY DEPARTMENT OF FISH & WILDLIFE, KY KENTUCKY DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION, KY KENTUCKY DIVISION OF WATER, KY | 47 , | |
| RENT COUNTY DEPARTMENT OF ELECTIONS, DE | | |
| KENT COUNTY PLANNING DEPARTMENT, DE | 47, | |
| KENTUCKY DEPARTMENT OF FISH & WILDLIFE, KY | 64, | 188 |
| VENTUCEV DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION VV | 64, | |
| KENTUCKY DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION, KY | | |
| KENTUCKY DIVISION OF WATER, KY | 64, | 188 |
| KENTUCKY GEOLOGICAL SURVEY, UNIVERSITY OF KENTUCKY, KY | 64, | 188 |
| VENTUCKY LECTELATIVE DECEADOU COMMISSION VY | <i>61.</i> | |
| KENTUCKY LEGISLATIVE RESEARCH COMMISSION, KY | 64, | |
| KENTUCKY TRANSPORTATION CABINET, KY | 64, | 188 |
| KERN COUNTY DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS, CA | 29, | 154 |
| VERN COUNTY DEBT OF ENVIRONMENTAL HEALTH CA | 40 | |
| KERN COUNTY DEPT OF ENVIRONMENTAL HEALTH, CA | 40, | |
| KERN COUNTY WATER AGENCY, CA | 27, | 154 |
| KERR WATER RESEARCH CENTER, OK | 99, | |
| WEDGHAH COUNTY TAY ACCECCOD CC | 107 | |
| KERSHAW COUNTY TAX ASSESSOR, SC | 107, | |
| KEYES ASSOCIATES, RI | 107, | 230 |
| KEYSTONE AERIAL SURVEYS, INC, PA | 103, | 228 |
| WHATTE ADIL-CADA CA | 20 | |
| KHALIL E. ABU-SABA, CA | 39, | |
| KING COUNTY DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS, WA | 122, | 247 |
| KING COUNTY DEPT OF PLANNING, WA | 125, | |
| WING COUNTY DEBT OF BUBLIC UNDER 11 | 125, | |
| KING COUNTY DEPT OF PUBLIC WORKS, WA | 125, | |
| KINGS COUNTY WATER DISTRICT, CA | 27, | 154 |
| KINGS RIVER WATER ASSOCIATION, CA | 22, | 154 |
| VINNETIC LADORATORIES INC. CA | 3/ | |
| KINNETIC LABORATORIES, INC, CA | 34, | |
| KENTUCKY GEOLOGICAL SURVEY, UNIVERSITY OF KENTUCKY, KY KENTUCKY LEGISLATIVE RESEARCH COMMISSION, KY KENTUCKY TRANSPORTATION CABINET, KY KERN COUNTY DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS, CA KERN COUNTY DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS, CA KERN COUNTY WATER AGENCY, CA KERN HATER RESEARCH CENTER, OK KERSHAW COUNTY TAX ASSESSOR, SC KEYES ASSOCIATES, RI KEYSTONE AERIAL SURVEYS, INC, PA KHALIL E. ABU-SABA, CA KING COUNTY DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS, WA KING COUNTY DEPT OF PLANNING, WA KING COUNTY DEPT OF PUBLIC WORKS, WA KINGS COUNTY WATER DISTRICT, CA KINGS RIVER WATER ASSOCIATION, CA KINNETIC LABORATORIES, INC, CA KNOWLEDGE WARE, FL KNUTSON AERIAL PHOTOGRAPHY, CA KOPPES PHOTOGRAPHY, INC, AZ KSA ENGINEERS, INC., TX KUCERA INTERNATIONAL, INC, OH L.A. AERIAL, INC, CA LA CANADA IRRIGATION DISTRICT, CA LAFOURCHE WATER WORKS DISTRICT NO 1, LA LAKE COUNTY PLANNING DEPARTMENT, CA LAKE COUNTY PLANNING DEPARTMENT, CA LAKE COUNTY WATER AUTHORITY, FL LAKE ONTARIO SOUTH SHORE COUNCIL, NY LAKEHEAD UNIVERSITY - DEPARTMENT OF BIOLOGY, CANADA | 53, | 1/5 |
| KNUTSON AERIAL PHOTOGRAPHY, CA | 28, | 155 |
| KOPPES PHOTOGRAPHY, INC, AZ | 17, | |
| ROTFES FIRSTOGRAPHI, INC, AZ | 1/, | |
| KSA ENGINEERS, INC., TX | 114, | |
| KUCERA INTERNATIONAL, INC, OH | 97, | 222 |
| L.A. AERIAL, INC, CA | 40, | |
| L.A. ADRIAL, INC. CA | 70, | |
| LA CANADA IRRIGATION DISTRICT, CA | 24, | |
| LAFOURCHE WATER WORKS DISTRICT NO 1, LA | 65, | 189 |
| LAKE COUNTY PLANNING DEPARTMENT, CA | 35, | |
| LARE COUNTY BOLLUTION CONTROL DIVISION BY | 50, | |
| LAKE COUNTY POLLUTION CONTROL DIVISION, FL | 52, | |
| LAKE COUNTY WATER AUTHORITY, FL | 50, | 176 |
| LAKE ONTARIO SOUTH SHORE COUNCIL, NY | 88, | 214 |
| LAVEUEAD INJUEDITY - DEPARTMENT OF BIOLOGY CANADA | 8, | |
| , | • | |
| LAKESIDE LABORATORY, UNIV OF IOWA, IA | 61, | 186 |
| LANCASTER COUNTY PLANNING COMM, PA | 105, | 228 |
| LANCASTER COUNTY TAX ASSESSOR, SC | 108, | |
| · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · | | |
| LAND CARE, INC, NY | | 214 |
| LAND IMPROVEMENT CONTRACTORS OF AMERICA, IL | 59, | 183 |
| LAND MANAGEMENT BUREAU LAKE STATES OFFICE, MN | • | 198 |
| · | | |
| LAND MANAGEMENT BUREAU MONTANA DISTRICT, MT | | 202 |
| LAND MANAGEMENT BUREAU WYOMING DISTRICT, WY | 128, | 252 |
| LANDIS AERIAL PHOTO | | 137 |
| | | |
| LANDIS AERIAL SURVEYS | | 137 |
| LANE COUNTY - OFFICE CHIEF ADMINISTRATION, OR | 102, | 226 |

| LANSING BOARD OF WATER & LIGHT, MI | 73, | 196 |
|--|----------------|-------------|
| I ARIMER CO LINDER CROLLIND WATER LISERS A CO | 42, | |
| LARTHER CO UNDERGROUND WATER COURS A, CO | 72, | |
| LAS VEGAS VALLET WATER DISTRICT, NV | 81, | |
| LAURENS COUNTY TAX ASSESSOR, SC | 109, | 233 |
| LAVACA-NAVIDAD RIVER AUTH, TX | 115, | 239 |
| LAW ENVIRONMENTAL, INC. | 13, | |
| LAWDENCE BEDKELEY LABODATORY CA | 27, | |
| LANGON FIGUER ACCOCLATES IN | 27, | |
| LAWSUN-FISHER ASSUCIATES, IN | 61, | |
| LEE COUNTY TAX ASSESSOR, SC | 108, | 233 |
| LEE COUNTY UTILITIES, FL | 49, | 176 |
| LEONARD RICE CONSULTING WATER ENGINEERS INC. CO | 41, | |
| I EDOUG COFFE WATER USERS ASSOCIATION CO | 42, | |
| LEROUM CREEK WATER USERS ASSOCIATION, CO | . 42, | |
| LETORT REGIONAL AUTHORITY, PA | 105, | |
| LEWIS AERIAL, INC, AZ | 20, | 143 |
| LEWIS COUNTY HIGHWAY DEPT, NY | 91, | 214 |
| LEXINGTON COUNTY TAX ASSESSOR, SC | 107, | |
| I I BRY PHOTOGRAPHERS WA | 124, | |
| LINCOLN COUNTY DEET OF BLANKING & BEVELORMENT OR | 102 | |
| LINCOLN COUNTY DEPT OF PLANNING & DEVELOPMENT, OR | 102, | |
| LITTLE BLUE NATURAL RESOURCES DISTRICT, NE | 80, | |
| LITTLE RIVER DRAINAGE DISTRICT, MO | 77, | 2 01 |
| LIVINGSTON COUNTY HIGHWAY DEPT. NY | 91, | |
| LOCKWOOD MAPPING INC NY | 94, | |
| LOCKWOOD MERCIED C BARTLETT INC. NV |) - , 07 | |
| LUCKWOOD, RESSLER & BARILEII, INC, NI | 87, | |
| LANSING BOARD OF WATER & LIGHT, MI LARIMER CO UNDERGROUND WATER USERS A, CO LAS VEGAS VALLEY WATER DISTRICT, NV LAURENS COUNTY TAX ASSESSOR, SC LAVACA-NAVIDAD RIVER AUTH, TX LAW ENVIRONMENTAL, INC. LAWRENCE BERKELEY LABORATORY, CA LAWSON-FISHER ASSOCIATES, IN LEE COUNTY TAX ASSESSOR, SC LEE COUNTY UTILITIES, FL LEONARD RICE CONSULTING WATER ENGINEERS, INC, CO LETORT REGIONAL AUTHORITY, PA LEWIS AERIAL, INC, AZ LEWIS COUNTY HIGHWAY DEPT, NY LEXINGTON COUNTY TAX ASSESSOR, SC LIBBY PHOTOGRAPHERS, WA LINCOLN COUNTY DEPT OF PLANNING & DEVELOPMENT, OR LITTLE BLUE NATURAL RESOURCES DISTRICT, NE LITTLE RIVER DRAINAGE DISTRICT, MO LIVINGSTON COUNTY HIGHWAY DEPT, NY LOCKWOOD MAPPING, INC, NY LOCKWOOD, KESSLER & BARTLETT, INC, NY LOMPICO COUNTY WATER DISTRICT, CA LONG ISLAND REGIONAL PLAN BOARD, NY LOS ALISOS WATER DISTRICT, CA LOS ANGELES COUNTY DEPARTMENT OF RECREATION & PARKS, CA LOS ANGELES COUNTY DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS, CA | 30, | 155 |
| LONG ISLAND REGIONAL PLAN BOARD, NY | 89, | 214 |
| LOS ALISOS WATER DISTRICT, CA | 29, | 155 |
| LOS ANGELES CITY DEPARTMENT OF RECREATION & PARKS. C | A 33. | 155 |
| LOS ANGELES COUNTY DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS CA | 21, | |
| LOG ANGELES COUNTY DEPT OF HEALTH CERUICES CA | 25, | |
| LOS ANGELES COUNTY DEPT OF HEALTH SERVICES, CA | 23, | 155 |
| LOS ANGLES DEFARMENT OF WATER & FOWER, CA | 25, | 155 |
| LOS ANGELES PUBLIC LIBRARY, HISTORY DEPT, CA | 39, | 155 |
| LOST CREEK GW MGT DISTRICT, CO | 45, | 167 |
| LOUISIANA COASTAL MANAGEMENT DIVISION, LA | 65, | 189 |
| LOUISIANA COOPERATIVE FISH & WILDLIFE RES UNIT, LA | 65, | |
| | | |
| LOUISIANA DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL QUALITY, LA | 65, | |
| LOUISIANA DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH AND HOSPITALS, LA | | 189 |
| LOUISIANA DEPT OF AGRIC AND FORESTRY, LA | 65, | 189 |
| LOUISIANA DEPT OF ENVIRONMENTAL QUALITY, LA | 66, | 189 |
| LOUISIANA DEPT OF HEALTH & HUMAN RESOURCES, LA | | 189 |
| | | 189 |
| LOUISIANA DEPT OF TRANSPORT & DEVELOPMENT, LA | | |
| LOUISIANA DEPT OF WILDLIFE AND FISHERIES, LA | - | 189 |
| LOUISIANA GEOLOGICAL SURVEY, LA | | 189 |
| LOUISIANA STATE PLANNING OFFICE, LA | 65, | 189 |
| LOUISIANA STATE UNIVERSITY, WATER RESOURCES RESEARCH | I INST. LA 65. | 189 |
| LOUISIANA UNIVERSITIES MARINE CONSORTIUM, LA | | 190 |
| | • | 188 |
| LOUISVILLE WATER COMPANY, KY | | |
| LOWE ENGINEERS, INC, GA | 54, | 179 |
| | | |

| A CALES AND A DECEMBER AND ADDRESS OF THE ADDRESS O | | 000 |
|--|------|-----|
| LOWER COLORADO RIVER AUTHORITY, IX | 115, | 239 |
| LOWER JAMES CONSERVANCY SUBDIST, SD | 111, | 235 |
| LOWER MISSISSIPPI VALLEY FLOOD CONTROL ASSOCIATION. TN | 112. | 236 |
| LOWER REPUBLICAN NATURAL RESOURCES DISTRICT NE | 8∩ | 203 |
| LUCENT ALTER INDICATION DISTRICT OF | 100, | 203 |
| LUGERI-ALTUS TRRIGATION DISTRICT, OR | 100, | 223 |
| LYON ASSOCIATES INC, HI | 55, | 180 |
| M. J. HARDEN ASSOCIATES, INC, MO | 77, | 201 |
| M.S.II. COOPERATIVE EXTENSION SERVICE. MI | 73 | 196 |
| MACCHECOR SYSTEMS IA | 62 | 104 |
| MACHANICAL OF MANAGE NO. | 05, | 100 |
| MACKAY SCHOOL OF MINES, NV | 82, | 205 |
| MACKENZIE MUNICIPAL WATER AUTHORITY, TX | 115, | 239 |
| MACOMB COUNTY, MI | 73. | 196 |
| MACON-BIBB COUNTY WATER & SEWERAGE AUTHORITY GA | 54 | 179 |
| MADEDA COUNTY ENVIRONMENTAL HEALTH CA | ۷O | 155 |
| MADERA COUNTY ENVIRONMENTAL HEALTH, CA | 40, | 155 |
| MADERA COUNTY FC & WCO AGENCY, CA | 36, | 155 |
| MADERA IRRIGATION DISTRICT, CA | 22, | 155 |
| MADISON COUNTY HIGHWAY DEPT, NY | 91, | 214 |
| MAGLIK PICTURE GRAPHIC COMPANY CA | 32 | 155 |
| MACHINI LABS CA | 27 | 155 |
| AAGNUA LABS, CA | 3/, | 100 |
| MAINE AQUACULTURE ASSOCIATION, ME | 66, | 190 |
| MAINE CENTER FOR RESEARCH AND ADVANCED STUDY, ME | 66, | 190 |
| MAINE DEPARTMENT OF AGRICULTURE. ME | 67. | 190 |
| MAINE DEPARTMENT OF HUMAN SERVICES ME | 66 | 190 |
| MAINE DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION, ME | 66 | 100 |
| MAINE DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION, ME | 00, | 190 |
| MAINE DEPT OF ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION, ME | 66, | 190 |
| MAINE DEPT OF INLAND FISHERIES AND WILDLIFE, ME | 66, | 190 |
| MAINE DEPT OF MARINE RESOURCES. ME | 66, | 191 |
| MAINE GEOLOGICAL SURVEY ME | 66 | 191 |
| MAINE DADUC AND DECREATION DIDEAU ME | 66 | 101 |
| LOWER COLORADO RIVER AUTHORITY, TX LOWER JAMES CONSERVANCY SUBDIST, SD LOWER MISSISSIPPI VALLEY FLOOD CONTROL ASSOCIATION, TN LOWER REPUBLICAN NATURAL RESOURCES DISTRICT, NE LUGERT-ALTUS IRRIGATION DISTRICT, OK LYON ASSOCIATES INC, HI M. J. HARDEN ASSOCIATES, INC, MO M.S.U. COOPERATIVE EXTENSION SERVICE, MI MACGREGOR SYSTEMS, IA MACKAY SCHOOL OF MINES, NV MACKENZIE MUNICIPAL WATER AUTHORITY, TX MACOMB COUNTY, MI MACON-BIBB COUNTY WATER & SEWERAGE AUTHORITY, GA MADERA COUNTY ENVIRONMENTAL HEALTH, CA MADERA COUNTY FC & WCO AGENCY, CA MADERA IRRIGATION DISTRICT, CA MADISON COUNTY HIGHWAY DEPT, NY MAGINE PICTURE GRAPHIC COMPANY, CA MAGINE AQUACULTURE ASSOCIATION, ME MAINE AQUACULTURE ASSOCIATION, ME MAINE DEPARTMENT OF HUMAN SERVICES, ME MAINE DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION, ME MAINE DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION, ME MAINE DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION, ME MAINE DEPT OF ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION, ME MAINE DEPT OF ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION, ME MAINE DEPT OF ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION, ME MAINE DEPT OF INLAND FISHERIES AND WILDLIFE, ME MAINE DEPT OF MARINE RESOURCES, ME MAINE DEPT OF MARINE RESOURCES, ME MAINE DEPT OF MARINE RESOURCES, ME MAINE DEPT OF TRANSPORTATION, ME MAINE STATE PLANNING OFF, RESO PLANNING DIV, ME MAINE MATER RESOURCES PROGRAM, ME MAINE STATE PLANNING OFF, RESO PLANNING DIV, ME MANATEE COUNTY PUBLIC WORKS DEPARTMENT, FL MANATEE COUNTY PUBLIC WORKS DEPARTMENT, FL MANATEE COUNTY PUBLIC WORKS DEPARTMENT, FL MANATEC COUNTY PUBLIC WORKS DEPARTM | 60, | 101 |
| MAINE PUBLIC UTILITIES COMMISSION, ME | 6/, | 191 |
| MAINE STATE PLANNING OFF, RESO PLANNING DIV, ME | 66, | 191 |
| MAINE WATER RESOURCES PROGRAM, ME | 66, | 191 |
| MALLETT & ASSOCIATES, INC. GA | 55. | 179 |
| MANATEE COUNTY BOARD COUNTY COMM FL | 53 | 176 |
| MANATE COUNTY HEATTH DEDARTMENT EI | 40 | 176 |
| MANAILE COUNTY HEALTH DEPARTMENT, FL | 49, | 170 |
| MANATEE COUNTY PUBLIC WORKS DEPARTMENT, FL | 53, | 1/6 |
| MANLEY-PRIM PHOTOGRAPHY, INC., AZ | 18, | 143 |
| MAPTECH. INC. MS | 76, | 200 |
| MARIANAS VISITORS BUREAU, SAIPAN, C.M. | 10 | 133 |
| MADICODA ACCOCIATION OF COVERNMENTS A7 | 10 | 143 |
| | 17, | 1/3 |
| MARICOPA COUNTY FLOOD CONTROL DISTRICT, AZ | • | 143 |
| MARICOPA WATER DISTRICT, AZ | - | 143 |
| MARIN COUNTY DEPARTMENT PUBLIC WORKS, CA | 36, | 155 |
| MARIN MUNICIPAL WATER DISTRICT, CA | | 155 |
| MARINE BIOLOGICAL ASSOCIATION OF THE UNITED KINGDOM, ENGLAND | | 133 |
| | | |
| MARINE BIOLOGICAL LABORATORY LIBRARY, MA | | 194 |
| MARINE CORPS | 12, | 135 |
| | | |

| MARINE ENVIRONMENTAL DATA SERVICE, CANADA | 8, | 133 |
|--|-------------|-------|
| THE PERSON AND CONTROL TO CONTROL TWO THE PERSON OF THE PE | 5 0 | 4 - 4 |
| MARINE TECHNOLOGY SOCIETY DC | 48 | 172 |
| MADION COUNTY ROADD COUNTY COMM FI | 52 | 176 |
| MARION COUNTY TAY ACCORDED CO. | 100 | 222 |
| MARION COUNTY TAX ASSESSOR, SC | 108, | 233 |
| MARIPOSA PUBLIC UTILITY DISTRICT, CA | 3 0, | 155 |
| MARK HURD AERIAL SURVEYS, INC, MN | 74, | 198 |
| MARK WILLIFORD PHOTOGRAPHY, HI | 56, | 180 |
| MARKOW AERIAL PHOTOGRAPHY SOUTHWEST, AZ | 20. | 143 |
| MARINE RESOURCES COUNCIL, FLORIDA INSTITUTE OF TECHNOLOGY, FL MARINE TECHNOLOGY SOCIETY, DC MARION COUNTY BOARD COUNTY COMM, FL MARION COUNTY TAX ASSESSOR, SC MARIPOSA PUBLIC UTILITY DISTRICT, CA MARK HURD AERIAL SURVEYS, INC, MN MARK WILLIFORD PHOTOGRAPHY, HI MARKOW AERIAL PHOTOGRAPHY SOUTHWEST, AZ MARKS BUTTE GROUND WATER MANAGEMENT DISTRICT, CO MARLBORO COUNTY TAX ASSESSOR, SC MARS ASSOCIATES, INC, AZ MARTIN BECKER, GA MARTINEZ MAPPING AND ENGINEERING, INC, MN MARYLAND ASSOCIATION OF SOIL CONSER DIST, INC, MD MARYLAND DEPT OF HEALTH & MENTAL HYGIENE, MD MARYLAND DEPT OF TRANSPORTATION, STATE HIGHWAY ADMIN, MD MARYLAND ENERGY ADMINISTRATION, MD MARYLAND GEOLOGICAL SURVEY, MD | 43. | 167 |
| MARIBORO COUNTY TAX ASSESSOR SC | 108 | 233 |
| MADE ACCOUNTED INC A7 | 100, | 1/2 |
| MARTIN DECKED CA | 1/, | 143 |
| MARTIN BECKER, GA | 5 5, | 1/9 |
| MARTINEZ MAPPING AND ENGINEERING, INC, MN | 74, | 198 |
| MARYLAND ASSOCIATION OF SOIL CONSER DIST, INC, MD | 68, | 192 |
| MARYLAND DEPT OF HEALTH & MENTAL HYGIENE, MD | 68, | 192 |
| MARYLAND DEPT OF THE ENVIRONMENT, MD | 69, | 192 |
| MARYLAND DEPT OF TRANSPORTATION, STATE HIGHWAY ADMIN, MD | 67. | 192 |
| MARYLAND ENERGY ADMINISTRATION MD | 69 | 191 |
| MARYLAND GEOLOGICAL SURVEY, MD | 67, | 101 |
| | | |
| MARYLAND LEGISLATIVE REFERENCE DEPARTMENT, MD | 67, | |
| MARYLAND NATURAL RESOURCES, WATER RESOURCES ADMINISTRATION, MD | 6/, | |
| MARYLAND STATE DEPT OF NATURAL RESOURCES, MD | 67, | 197 |
| MARYLAND UNIV-CTR FOR ENVIRO & ESTUARINE STUDIES, MD | 68, | 192 |
| MARYLAND STATE DEPT OF NATURAL RESOURCES, MD MARYLAND UNIV-CTR FOR ENVIRO & ESTUARINE STUDIES, MD MARYLAND WATER RESOURCES RESEARCH CENTER, MD MASSACHUSETTS ASSOCIATION OF CONSERVATION COMM, INC, MA MASSACHUSETTS COOPERATIVE FISHERY RESEARCH UNIT, MA MASSACHUSETTS DEM DIV OF WATER RESOURCES, MA MASSACHUSETTS DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS, MA MASSACHUSETTS DEPT OF ENVIRONMENTAL MANAGEMENT, MA MASSACHUSETTS DEPT OF FISH, WILDLIFE & REC VEHICLE, MA MASSACHUSETTS DIVISION OF WATER POLLUTION CONTROL, MA MASSACHUSETTS ENERGY FACILITIES SITING COUNCIL, MA | 68, | 192 |
| MASSACHUSETTS ASSOCIATION OF CONSERVATION COMM, INC. MA | 70, | 194 |
| MASSACHUSETTS COOPERATIVE FISHERY RESEARCH UNIT. MA | 70. | 194 |
| MASSACHUSETTS DEM DIV OF WATER RESOURCES MA | 70 | 194 |
| MACCACHICETTS DEPARTMENT OF DIRLIC WORKS MA | 69 | 194 |
| MACCACUICETTE BEDT OF ENUIDONMENTAL MANACEMENT MA | 70 | |
| MASSACHUSEIIS DEPI OF ENVIRONMENTAL MANAGEMENT, MA | 70, | 194 |
| MASSACHUSETTS DEPT OF FISH, WILDLIFE & REC VEHICLE, MA | 70, | 194 |
| MASSACHUSETTS DIVISION OF WATER POLLUTION CONTROL, MA | 69, | 194 |
| | | 194 |
| MASSACHUSETTS EXECUTIVE OFFICE OF ENVIRONMENTAL AFFAIRS, MA | | 194 |
| MASSACHUSETTS INST OF TECHNOLOGY, SEA GRANT COLLEGE PROGRAM, MASSACHUSETTS OF TECHNOLOGY, TE | A 70, | 194 |
| MASSACHUSETTS SPECIAL LEGISLATIVE COMM ON WTR SUPPLY, MA | 70. | 194 |
| MASSACHUSETTS WATER RESOURCES COMMISSION, MA | | 194 |
| MATANUSKA SUSITNA BOROUGH, AK | | 14(|
| | | 221 |
| MAUMEE VALLEY PLANNING ORGANIZATION, OH | • | |
| MCCORMICK COUNTY ASSESSOR'S OFFICE, SC | 110, | |
| MCGILL UNIVERSITY, CANADA | | 133 |
| MCGILL UNIVERSITY-SUBARCTIC RESEARCH STATION, QUEBEC | 9, | 133 |
| MCINTOSH AND MCINTOSH, INC, NY | 94, | 214 |
| MCKINNEY PHOTOGRAPHY, CA | 40. | 15: |
| MCLAIN HARBERS, CO, INC, AZ | | 143 |
| MCLAREN ENVIRONMENTAL ENGINEERING, CA | | 15: |
| MEMPHIS LIGHT, GAS & WATER DIVISION, TN | 112, | |
| HEREITS EIGHT, OND & WATER DIVISION, IN | 114, | ار ب |

| MENDOCINO COUNTY PUBLIC HEALTH DEPARTMENT. CA | 28. | 155 |
|--|------------|-----|
| ALBORD COUNTY DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH CA | | |
| MERCED COUNTY DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH, CA | | 156 |
| MERCED IRRIGATION DISTRICT. CA | 22. | 156 |
| MERCER COUNTY DIAMNING ROADS NI | | |
| MERCER COUNTY PLANNING BOARD, NJ | 83, | |
| MERRIMACK RIVER VALLEY FLOOD CONTROL COMMISSION, NH | 82, | 206 |
| MECA BUOTO CA | | |
| MESA FROID, CA | 39, | |
| METIVIER PHOTOGRAPHY, CA | 31, | 156 |
| MENDOCINO COUNTY PUBLIC HEALTH DEPARTMENT, CA MERCED COUNTY DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH, CA MERCED IRRIGATION DISTRICT, CA MERCER COUNTY PLANNING BOARD, NJ MERRIMACK RIVER VALLEY FLOOD CONTROL COMMISSION, NH MESA PHOTO, CA METIVIER PHOTOGRAPHY, CA METRO AERIAL, CA | 39, | |
| HEIRO AERIAE, CA | | |
| METRO DISTRICT COMM - DIVISION OF WATERSHED MANAGEMENT, MA | 71, | 194 |
| | | |
| Market Middle Market Ma | 70, | |
| METRO WATER RECLAMATION DIST OF GREATER CHICAGO, IL | 58, | 183 |
| METROPOLITAN (ST PAUL) WASTE CONTROL COMM. MN | 74, | 198 |
| METHODOLITAN APPIAL CURRENCE TV | 112 | |
| METROPOLITAN AERIAL SURVEIS, IX | 113, | |
| METROPOLITAN COUNCIL OF THE TWIN CITIES. MN | 74, | 198 |
| METROPOLITAN EDISON COMPANY DA | 102 | |
| METROPOLITAN EDISON COMPANI, PA | 103, | |
| METROPOLITAN ST LOUIS SEWER DISTRICT, MO | 77, | 201 |
| METROPOLITAN HITH ITTES DISTRICT NE | 79, | |
| MERKOTOETTAN OTTETTTES DISTRICT, NE | 79, | 203 |
| METROPOLITAN WASHINGTON COUNCIL OF GOVERNMENTS, DC | 48, | 172 |
| METRO WASTEWATER RECLAMATION DISTRICT, CO METRO WATER RECLAMATION DIST OF GREATER CHICAGO, IL METROPOLITAN (ST PAUL) WASTE CONTROL COMM, MN METROPOLITAN AERIAL SURVEYS, TX METROPOLITAN COUNCIL OF THE TWIN CITIES, MN METROPOLITAN EDISON COMPANY, PA METROPOLITAN ST LOUIS SEWER DISTRICT, MO METROPOLITAN UTILITIES DISTRICT, NE METROPOLITAN WASHINGTON COUNCIL OF GOVERNMENTS, DC METROPOLITAN WATER DISTRICT OF SOUTHERN CALIFORNIA, CA MIAMI CONSERVANCY DISTRICT. OH | 48, 23, | 156 |
| INDICATION OF THE PROPERTY OF SOUTHERN CAPITORNIA, CA | 23, | 130 |
| MIAMI CONSERVANCY DISTRICT, OH | 97, | 222 |
| MIAMI GEOLOGICAL SOCIETY, FL | 52, | 176 |
| MIAMI UNIUPROTTY PI | 50, | |
| MIAMI UNIVERSITY, FL | 50, | |
| MIAMI-DADE WATER & SEWERAGE AUTHORITY, FL | 52, | 176 |
| MICHAEL BAKER, JR, INC, PA | 104, | |
| Inchast back, Jr., Inc., IA | 104, | |
| METROPOLITAN WATER DISTRICT OF SOUTHERN CALIFORNIA, CA MIAMI CONSERVANCY DISTRICT, OH MIAMI GEOLOGICAL SOCIETY, FL MIAMI UNIVERSITY, FL MIAMI-DADE WATER & SEWERAGE AUTHORITY, FL MICHAEL BAKER, JR, INC, PA MICHAEL BAUM AERIAL PHOTOGRAPHY, WA MICHAEL PARKER AERIAL PHOTOGRAPHY, WA MICHIGAN AGRICULTURAL EXP STA-MSU, MI MICHIGAN DEPARTMENT OF NATURAL RESOURCES, MI MICHIGAN DEPT OF AGRICULTURE, MI MICHIGAN DEPT OF TRANSPORTATION, MI MICHIGAN FISHERIES DIVISION, MI MICHIGAN GEOLOGICAL SURVEY, MI MICHIGAN INSTITUTE FOR FISHERIES RESEARCH, MI MICHIGAN PUBLIC HEALTH DEPARTMENT, MI MICHIGAN PUBLIC HEALTH DEPARTMENT, MI MICHIGAN SEA GRANT COLLEGE PROGRAM, MI MICHIGAN STATE UNIVERSITY, MI | 125, | 247 |
| MICHAEL PARKER AERIAL PHOTOGRAPHY, WA | 125, | 247 |
| MICHICAN ACRICULTURAL PUR CTA MOU MI | 72 | |
| MICHIGAN AGRICULTURAL EXP STA-MSU, MI | 73, | |
| MICHIGAN AREA COUNCIL OF GOVERNMENTS, IN | 60, | 185 |
| MICHIGAN DEPARTMENT OF NATURAL RESOURCES, MI | 71 | 196 |
| MICHIGAN PERMITTEN OF MITCHES MESONOSO, MI | 71, | |
| MICHIGAN DEPT OF AGRICULTURE, MI | /3, | 196 |
| MICHIGAN DEPT OF TRANSPORTATION, MI | 71. | 196 |
| MICUICAN EIGUEDIEC DIVICION MI | 71 | 196 |
| MICHIGAN FISHERIES DIVISION, MI | 71, | |
| MICHIGAN GEOLOGICAL SURVEY, MI | 71, | 196 |
| MICHIGAN INSTITUTE FOR FISHERIES RESEARCH, MI | 72 | 196 |
| MIGHTON TRAINING OF THE COURT OF THE AMERICAN TO | 72, | |
| MICHIGAN LEGISLATIVE SERVICE BUREAU, MI | /1, | 196 |
| MICHIGAN PUBLIC HEALTH DEPARTMENT, MI | 71, | 196 |
| MICHIGAN PURE WATER COUNCIL, MI | 73 | 196 |
| ATCHTONY TORE WATER COUNCIE, IT | 75, | |
| MICHIGAN SEA GRANT COLLEGE PROGRAM, MI | 72, | 196 |
| MICHIGAN STATE UNIVERSITY, MI | 71 | 197 |
| • | | |
| MICHIGAN UNITED CONSERVATION CLUBS, MI | | 197 |
| MICHIGAN WATER MANAGEMENT DIVISION, MI | 72. | 197 |
| | | 197 |
| MICHIGAN WATER RESOURCES COMMISSION, MI | | |
| MID-AMERICA REGIONAL COUNCIL, MO | 77, | 201 |
| MID-WESTERN OHIO JOINT PLANNING COUNCIL, OH | 98 | 222 |
| · | | |
| MIDDLE RIO GRANDE CONSERVANCY DISTRICT, NM | | 209 |
| MIDDLE RIVER-SNAKE RIVER-WATERSHED DISTRICT, MN | 75, | 198 |
| MIDDLESEX COUNTY PLANNING BOARD, NJ | , | 207 |
| MIDDEDSEA COURT FEATHING DOAND, NJ | ω, | 20/ |

| MIKE NICHOLOS PHOTOGRAPHY, CA | 39, | 156 |
|--|------|-------------|
| MILLCREEK TOWNSHIP, PA | 105, | |
| MILLER PHOTOGRAPHY, CA | | 156 |
| MILLIPORE CORPORATION, MA | 69, | |
| MILWAUKEE MAP SERVICE, INC, WI | 127, | |
| MILWAUKEE METROPOLITAN SEWER DISTRICT, WI | 127, | |
| MINERAL COUNTY, CO | 44, | |
| MINNEAPOLIS PUBLIC LIBRARY & INFOR CTR, MN | 75, | |
| MINNESOTA AGRICULTURE DEPARTMENT, MN | 74, | |
| MINNESOTA CONSERVATION FEDERATION, MN | 75, | 199 |
| MINNESOTA DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH, MN | | 199 |
| MINNESOTA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION, MN | 74, | 199 |
| MINNESOTA DEPT OF NATURAL RESOURCES, MN | 74, | 199 |
| MINNESOTA GEOLOGICAL SURVEY, MN | 75, | 199 |
| MINNESOTA LAKE SUPERIOR BASIN STUDIES CENTER, MN | 75, | 199 |
| MINNESOTA METROPOLITAN WASTE CONTROL COMMISSION, MN | 75, | 199 |
| MINNESOTA ORE OPER, USS CORP, MN | 74, | 199 |
| MINNESOTA POLLUTION CONTROL AGENCY, MN | 74, | 199 |
| MINNESOTA POWER & LIGHT COMPANY, MN | 74, | 199 |
| MINNESOTA SEA GRANT EXTENSION PROGRAM, MN | 75, | 199 |
| MINNESOTA SEA GRANT EXTENSION PROGRAM, MN MINNESOTA SOIL AND WATER CONSERVATION BOARD, MN MINNESOTA WATER PLANNING BOARD, MN | 75, | 199 |
| MINNESOTA WATER PLANNING BOARD, MN | 75, | 199 |
| MINNESOTA WATERS DIVISION, MN | 75, | 199 |
| MINNESOTA-WISCONSIN BOUNDARY AREA COMM, WI | 127, | 25(|
| MINOT CITY WATER TREATMENT PLANT, ND | 96, | 22(|
| MISSION AERIAL PHOTOS, INC, CA | 38, | 15€ |
| MISSISSIPPI BUREAU OF LAND & WATER RESOURCES, MS | 76, | 20(|
| MISSISSIPPI BUREAU OF MARINE RESOURCES, MS | 76, | 200 |
| MISSISSIPPI DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL QUALITY, MS | | 200 |
| MISSISSIPPI DEPT OF WILDLIFE, FISHERIES AND PARKS, MS | 76, | 200 |
| MISSISSIPPI LEGISLATIVE REFERENCE BUREAU, MS | 76, | 200 |
| MISSISSIPPI RESEARCH & DEVELOPMENT CENTER, MS | 76, | 200 |
| MISSISSIPPI SOIL & WATER CONSERVATION COMM, MS | | 200 |
| MISSISSIPPI STATE UNIVERSITY, MS | | 200 |
| MISSOURI COOPERATIVE FISH AND WILDLIFE RES UNIT, MO | | 20: |
| MISSOURI DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH, MO | | 2 0: |
| MISSOURI DEPT OF CONSERVATION, MO | | 20: |
| MISSOURI DIV OF GEOL & LAND SURVEY, DEPT-NAT RESO, MO | | 20: |
| MISSOURI FISHERIES DIVISION, MO | | 20: |
| MISSOURI GEOLOGY AND LAND SURVEY DIVISION, MO | - | 20: |
| MISSOURI HIGHWAY & TRANSPORTATION DEPARTMENT, MO | | 20: |
| MISSOURI LEGISLATIVE RESEARCH COMMITTEE, MO | | 201 |
| MISSOURI PUBLIC DRINKING WATER PROGRAM, MO | | 201 |
| MISSOURI RIVER BASIN COMMISSION, MO | | 201 |
| MISSOURI SOIL & WATER DISTRICTS COMMISSION, MO | - | 201 |
| MISSOURI STATE HIGHWAY DEPARTMENT, MO | | 201 |
| MISSOURI WATER POLLUTION CONTROL PROGRAM, MO | 77, | 201 |
| | | |

| MITCHELL PHOTOGRAPHIC, CA | 39, 156 |
|---|------------------|
| MITCHELL PHOTOGRAPHIC, CA MITCHELL SPECIALIZED PHOTOGRAPHIC SERVICES, CA MITRANI PHOTOGRAPHY, NV MK ENVIRONMENTAL SERVICES MODERNAGE PHOTO SERVICE, INC, CA MODESTO IRRIGATION DISTRICT, CA MODESTO IRRIGATION DISTRICT, CA MODEC COUNTY DPW, CA MOFFAT COUNTY COMMISSIONERS, CO MOJAVE WATER AGENCY, CA MOLENAAR MAPS, WA MONMOUTH COUNTY PLANNING BOARD, NJ MONROE COUNTY WATER AUTHORITY, NY MONROE COUNTY WATER AUTHORITY, NY MONROE UTILITIES COMM WATER TREATMENT PLANT, LA MONTAGUE WATER CONSERVATION DISTRICT, CA MONTANA BUREAU OF MINES & GEOLOGY, MT MONTANA DEPARTMENT OF FISH, WILDLIFE & PARKS, MT MONTANA DEPARTMENT OF NATURAL RESO & CONSERVATION, MT MONTANA DEPARTMENT OF NATURAL RESO & CONSERVATION, MT MONTANA DEPARTMENT OF STATE LANDS, MT MONTANA UNIVERSITY SYSTEM, WATER RESOURCES CENTER, MT MONTANA UNIVERSITY SYSTEM, WATER RESOURCES CENTER, MT MONTECITO WATER DISTRICT, CA MONTEREY COUNTY DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS, CA MONTEREY COUNTY DEPARTMENT, CA MONTEREY COUNTY DEPT OF ENVIRONMENTAL PROT, MD MONTGOMERY COUNTY DEPT OF PUBLIC WORKS, NY MONTGOMERY COUNTY STORM WATER MANAGEMENT, MD MOORE'S PHOTOGRAPHY, ID MORRIS COUNTY MUNICIPAL UTILITY AUTHORITY, NJ MORRIS COUNTY MUNICIPAL UTILITY AUTHORITY, NJ MORRIS COUNTY PLANNING BOARD, NJ MORRIS COUNTY MATER LABORATORY, CA MOUNT WASHINGTON OBSERVATORY, NH MOUNTAIN AERIALS, LTD, CO MOUNTAIN PARK MASTER CONS DISTRICT, OK | 39, 156 |
| MITRANI PHOTOGRAPHY. NV | 81, 205 |
| MK ENVIRONMENTAL SERVICES | 13, 137 |
| MODERNAGE PHOTO SERVICE INC CA | 37, 156 |
| MODERNAGE THOSE SERVICE, TWO, CA | 22, 156 |
| MODOC COUNTY DRU CA | 26, 156 |
| MODUL COUNTY DPW, CA | 36, 156 |
| MOFFAI COUNTY COMMISSIONERS, CO | 44, 167 |
| MOJAVE WATER AGENCY, CA | 35, 156 |
| MOLENAAR MAPS, WA | 125, 247 |
| MONMOUTH COUNTY PLANNING BOARD, NJ | 83, 2 07 |
| MONROE COUNTY PHYSICAL SERVICES, NY | 91, 215 |
| MONROE COUNTY WATER AUTHORITY, NY | 87, 215 |
| MONROE UTILITIES COMM WATER TREATMENT PLANT, LA | 65, 190 |
| MONTAGUE WATER CONSERVATION DISTRICT. CA | 23, 156 |
| MONTANA BURFAU OF MINES & GEOLOGY MT | 78, 202 |
| MONTANA DEPARTMENT OF FIGH WILDLIFF & PARKS MT | 78, 202 |
| MONTANA DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH & FAULD CCIENCES MT | 78, 202 |
| MONTANA DEPARTMENT OF NATIONAL DECO. CONCEDUATION MT | 78, 202 |
| MONTANA DEPARTMENT OF NATURAL RESU & CONSERVATION, MI | 78, 202 |
| MONIANA DEPARTMENT OF STATE LANDS, MI | 79, 203 |
| MONTANA RESERVED WATER RIGHTS COMPACT COMMISSION, MT | 79, 203 |
| MONTANA UNIVERSITY SYSTEM, WATER RESOURCES CENTER, MT | 7 8 , 203 |
| MONTCLAIR STATE COLLEGE, NJ | 83, 207 |
| MONTECITO WATER DISTRICT, CA | 23, 156 |
| MONTEREY COUNTY DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS, CA | 29, 156 |
| MONTEREY COUNTY HEALTH DEPARTMENT, CA | 25, 156 |
| MONTEREY COUNTY WATER RESOURCES AGENCY. CA | 23, 156 |
| MONTGOMERY COUNTY DEPT OF ENVIRONMENTAL PROT. MD | 67, 192 |
| MONTGOMERY COUNTY DEPT OF PUBLIC WORKS NY | 91, 215 |
| MONTCOMERY COUNTY STORM WATER MANAGEMENT MD | 68, 192 |
| MOODE'S BUOTOCOARUY ID | 57, 181 |
| MORRIG COUNTY MUNICIPAL METITER AMERICATIVE NI | 9/ 207 |
| MORRIS COUNTY MUNICIPAL UITLITY AUTHORITY, NJ | 84, 207 |
| MORRIS COUNTY PLANNING BOARD, NJ | 84, 207 |
| MORRISON CO SOIL & WATER CONS DISTRICT, MN | 75, 199 |
| MOSQUITO IRRIGATION DISTRICT, CA | 22, 156 |
| MOSS LANDING MARINE LABORATORY, CA | 25, 156 |
| MOUNT WASHINGTON OBSERVATORY, NH | 82, 206 |
| MOUNTAIN AERIALS, LTD, CO | 45, 167 |
| MOUNTAIN PARK MASTER CONS DISTRICT, OK | 100, 224 |
| MOUNTAIN VALLEY WATER, AR | 21, 145 |
| MOUNTAINLAND ASSOCIATION OF GOVERNMENTS, UT | 118, 242 |
| MPSI MAPS, INC, TX | 114, 239 |
| MT HERMON ASSOCIATION, CA | 29, 156 |
| | 102, 226 |
| MULTINOMAH COUNTY DEPT OF ENVIRONMENTAL SER, OR | |
| MULTITECH, MT | 78, 203 |
| MUNICIPALITY OF METROPOLITAN SEATTLE, WA | 122, 247 |
| NAPA COUNTY CONSERVATION, DEVELOPMENT & PLANNING DEPT, CA | 39, 157 |

| NAPA COUNTY CONSERVATION-DEVELOPMENT AND GRAPHIC SECTION. CA NAPA COUNTY FLOOD CONTROL & WATER CONSERVATION DISTRICT, CA 25 NASHUA REGIONAL PLANNING COMMISSION, NH NASHUA REGIONAL PLANNING COMMISSION, NH NASHUA REGIONAL PLANNING COMS, NY 91 NAT COALITION FOR MARINE CONS, INC, GA 55 NATIONAL AERONAUTICS AND SPACE ADMIN., TX 114 NATIONAL AERONAUTICS AND SPACE ADMIN., TX 114 NATIONAL ASSOCIATION OF DREDGING CONTRACTORS, DC 48 NATIONAL ASSOCIATION OF WATER COMPANIES, DC 48 NATIONAL CENTER FOR ATMOSPHERIC RESEARCH, CO 49 NATIONAL ENDOWMENT FOR SOIL AND WATER CONSERVATION, DC 49 NATIONAL ENVIRONMENTAL HEALTH ASSOCIATION, CO 40 NATIONAL ENVIRONMENTAL HEALTH ASSOCIATION, CO 41 NATIONAL GROUND WATER INFORMATION CENTER, OH NATIONAL HYDROLOGY RESEARCH INSTITUTE, CANADA 80 NATIONAL INSTITUTE OF HYDROLOGY (ROORKEE, INDIA) 90 NATIONAL INSTITUTE OF FOLAR RESEARCH, JAPAN 100 NATIONAL OCEAN SERVICE 112 NATIONAL OCEAN SERVICE 112 NATIONAL OCEANIC AND ATMOSPHERIC ADMINISTRATION 112 NATIONAL PARK SERVICE MID ATLANTIC REGION, PA 114 NATIONAL PARK SERVICE MID ATLANTIC REGION, PA 115 NATIONAL PARK SERVICE MID ATLANTIC REGION, PA 116 NATIONAL SCIENCE FOUNDATION, DC 48 NATIONAL SCIENCE FOUNDATION, DC 48 NATIONAL SCIENCE FOUNDATION, DC 48 NATIONAL SOCIETY FOR CLEAN AIR, ENGLAND NATIONAL SCIENCE FOUNDATION, DC 48 NATIONAL SCIENCE FOUNDATION, DC 48 NATIONAL BEATHER ASSOCIATION (NWA), MD 48 NATIONAL WATER RESEARCH INSTITUTE, CANADA NATIONAL WATER RESEARCH SERVICE 112 NATIONAL WATER RESEARCH SERVICE ASSOCIATION (NWA), MD 68 NATIONAL WATER RESEARCH SERVICE ASSOCIATION (NWA), MD 68 NATIONAL WATER RESEARCH INSTITUTE, CANADA NATIONAL WATER RESEARCH INSTITUTE, CANADA NATIONAL WATER RESEARCH SERVICE ASSOCIATION (NWA), MD 68 NATIONAL WEATHER SERVICE - STATE OF ARIZONA, AZ 118 NATIONAL WEATHER SERVICE - STATE OF ARIZONA, AZ 119 NATURAL RESOURCES CONSULTING ENGINEERS, CA NATURAL RESOURCES CONSULTING ENGINEERS, CA NATURAL RESO | , 157 , 206 , 215 , 179 , 239 , 172 , 172 |
|--|---|
| NASHUA REGIONAL PLANNING COMMISSION, NH NASSAU COUNTY DEPT OF PUBLIC WORKS, NY NAT COALITION FOR MARINE CONS, INC, GA NATIONAL AERONAUTICS AND SPACE ADMIN., TX NATIONAL ASSOCIATION OF DREDGING CONTRACTORS, DC NATIONAL ASSOCIATION OF WATER COMPANIES, DC NATIONAL CENTER FOR ATMOSPHERIC RESEARCH, CO NATIONAL ENDOWMENT FOR SOIL AND WATER CONSERVATION, DC NATIONAL ENVIRONMENTAL HEALTH ASSOCIATION CO 42 | , 206 , 215 , 179 , 239 , 172 , 172 |
| NASSAU COUNTY DEPT OF PUBLIC WORKS, NY NAT COALITION FOR MARINE CONS, INC, GA NATIONAL AERONAUTICS AND SPACE ADMIN., TX 114 NATIONAL ASSOCIATION OF DREDGING CONTRACTORS, DC NATIONAL ASSOCIATION OF WATER COMPANIES, DC NATIONAL CENTER FOR ATMOSPHERIC RESEARCH, CO NATIONAL ENDOWMENT FOR SOIL AND WATER CONSERVATION, DC NATIONAL ENVIRONMENTAL HEALTH ASSOCIATION CO 42 | , 215 , 179 , 239 , 172 , 172 |
| NAT COALITION FOR MARINE CONS, INC, GA NATIONAL AERONAUTICS AND SPACE ADMIN., TX NATIONAL ASSOCIATION OF DREDGING CONTRACTORS, DC NATIONAL ASSOCIATION OF WATER COMPANIES, DC NATIONAL CENTER FOR ATMOSPHERIC RESEARCH, CO NATIONAL ENDOWMENT FOR SOIL AND WATER CONSERVATION, DC NATIONAL ENVIRONMENTAL HEALTH ASSOCIATION CO 42 | , 179 , 239 , 172 , 172 |
| NATIONAL AERONAUTICS AND SPACE ADMIN., TX NATIONAL ASSOCIATION OF DREDGING CONTRACTORS, DC NATIONAL ASSOCIATION OF WATER COMPANIES, DC NATIONAL CENTER FOR ATMOSPHERIC RESEARCH, CO NATIONAL ENDOWMENT FOR SOIL AND WATER CONSERVATION, DC NATIONAL ENVIRONMENTAL HEALTH ASSOCIATION CO 42 | , 239 , 172 , 172 |
| NATIONAL ASSOCIATION OF DREDGING CONTRACTORS, DC NATIONAL ASSOCIATION OF WATER COMPANIES, DC NATIONAL CENTER FOR ATMOSPHERIC RESEARCH, CO NATIONAL ENDOWMENT FOR SOIL AND WATER CONSERVATION, DC NATIONAL ENVIRONMENTAL HEALTH ASSOCIATION CO 42 | , 172 , 172 |
| NATIONAL ASSOCIATION OF WATER COMPANIES, DC NATIONAL CENTER FOR ATMOSPHERIC RESEARCH, CO NATIONAL ENDOWMENT FOR SOIL AND WATER CONSERVATION, DC NATIONAL ENVIRONMENTAL HEALTH ASSOCIATION CO 48 48 48 48 48 49 49 49 49 | , 172 |
| NATIONAL CENTER FOR ATMOSPHERIC RESEARCH, CO NATIONAL ENDOWMENT FOR SOIL AND WATER CONSERVATION, DC NATIONAL ENVIRONMENTAL HEALTH ASSOCIATION CO 42 | , |
| NATIONAL ENDOWMENT FOR SOIL AND WATER CONSERVATION, DC 49 NATIONAL ENVIRONMENTAL HEALTH ASSOCIATION CO 42 | . 167 |
| NATIONAL ENVIRONMENTAL HEALTH ASSOCIATION CO. 42 | . 172 |
| THE LOWER SETTING THE HEADER ADDICATION, CO | , 167 |
| NATIONAL GROUND WATER INFORMATION CENTER, OH 98 | . 222 |
| NATIONAL HYDROLOGY RESEARCH INSTITUTE, CANADA 8 | . 133 |
| NATIONAL INSTITUTE OF HYDROLOGY (ROORKEE, INDIA) 9 | . 133 |
| NATIONAL INSTITUTE OF POLAR RESEARCH, JAPAN 10 | , 133 |
| NATIONAL OCEAN SERVICE 12 | , 135 |
| NATIONAL OCEANIC AND ATMOSPHERIC ADMINISTRATION 12 | , 135 |
| NATIONAL PARK SERVICE 12 | , 135 |
| NATIONAL PARK SERVICE MID ATLANTIC REGION, PA 104 | , 225 |
| NATIONAL PARK SERVICE MIDWEST REGION, NE 79 | , 201 |
| NATIONAL SCIENCE FOUNDATION, DC 48 | , 172 |
| NATIONAL SOCIETY FOR CLEAN AIR, ENGLAND 9 | , 133 |
| NATIONAL SOIL EROSION RESEARCH LABORATORY, USDA, IN 60 | , 18! |
| NATIONAL SPELEOLOGICAL SOCIETY, INC, AL 15 | , 139 |
| NATIONAL TECHNICAL INFORMATION SERVICE 12 | , 13! |
| NATIONAL WATER QUALITY LABORATORY, CANADA 8 | , 130 |
| NATIONAL WATER RESEARCH INSTITUTE, CANADA 8 | , 13: |
| NATIONAL WEATHER ASSOCIATION (NWA), MD 68 | , 19: |
| NATIONAL WEATHER SERVICE 12 | , 13! |
| NATIONAL WEATHER SERVICE - STATE OF ARIZONA, AZ 18 | , 14: |
| NATIONAL WILDLIFE FEDERATION, DC 48 | , 17: |
| NATIONWIDE WATER RESOURCE SERVICES, INC, TX 117 | , 241 |
| NATURAL HISTORY SOCIETY, INC, PR 129 | , 25: |
| NATURAL RESOURCES CONSULTING ENGINEERS, CA 39 | , 15 |
| NATURAL RESOURCES DEFENSE COUNCIL, NY 88 | , 21: |
| NATURAL SCIENCE SYSTEMS, MI 73 | , 19 |
| NATURE CONSERVANCY, FL 50 | , 170 |
| NAVAJO COUNTY NATURAL RESOURCE CONSERVATION DISTRICT, AZ 18 | , 14 |
| NAVAJO INDIAN NATION, NM 86 | , 20! |
| NAVAL FACILITIES ENGINEERING COMMAND | , 13: |
| • | , 20 |
| | , 13: |
| , · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · | , 20: |
| · | , 20 |
| • | , 20 |
| NEBRASKA DEPARTMENT OF ROADS, NE 79 | , 20 , 20 |
| · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · | |

| NEBRASKA ENVIRONMENTAL CONTROL DEPARTMENT, NE NEBRASKA GAME & PARKS COMMISSION, NE NEBRASKA LEGISLATIVE COUNCIL, NE NEBRASKA NATURAL RESOURCES COMMISSION, NE NEVADA AERIAL MAPPING, INC, NV NEVADA BUREAU OF LABORATORIES AND RESEARCH, NV NEVADA BUREAU OF MINES & GEOLOGY, NV NEVADA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION, NV NEVADA DEPARTMENT OF WILDLIFE, NV NEVADA DEPT OF CONS & NAT RES, DIV OF ENVIRONMENTAL PROTEC, NV NEVADA DIVISION OF FORESTRY, NV 80, 205 |
|--|
| NEBRASKA GAME & PARKS COMMISSION, NE NEBRASKA LEGISLATIVE COUNCIL, NE NEBRASKA NATURAL RESOURCES COMMISSION, NE NEVADA AERIAL MAPPING, INC, NV NEVADA BUREAU OF LABORATORIES AND RESEARCH, NV NEVADA BUREAU OF MINES & GEOLOGY, NV 80, 205 |
| NEBRASKA LEGISLATIVE COUNCIL, NE NEBRASKA NATURAL RESOURCES COMMISSION, NE NEVADA AERIAL MAPPING, INC, NV NEVADA BUREAU OF LABORATORIES AND RESEARCH, NV NEVADA BUREAU OF MINES & GEOLOGY, NV 80, 205 |
| NEBRASKA LEGISLATIVE COUNCIL, NE NEBRASKA NATURAL RESOURCES COMMISSION, NE NEVADA AERIAL MAPPING, INC, NV NEVADA BUREAU OF LABORATORIES AND RESEARCH, NV NEVADA BUREAU OF MINES & GEOLOGY, NV 80, 205 |
| NEBRASKA NATURAL RESOURCES COMMISSION, NE NEVADA AERIAL MAPPING, INC, NV NEVADA BUREAU OF LABORATORIES AND RESEARCH, NV NEVADA BUREAU OF MINES & GEOLOGY, NV 80, 205 |
| NEVADA AERIAL MAPPING, INC, NV NEVADA BUREAU OF LABORATORIES AND RESEARCH, NV NEVADA BUREAU OF MINES & GEOLOGY, NV 80, 205 |
| NEVADA BUREAU OF LABORATORIES AND RESEARCH, NV 81, 205 NEVADA BUREAU OF MINES & GEOLOGY, NV 80, 205 |
| NEVADA BUREAU OF MINES & GEOLOGY, NV 80, 205 |
| NET DE LE |
| |
| NEWADA DEPARTMENT OF INANSFORMATION, NV 80, 205 |
| NEVADA DEPARIMENT OF WILDLIFE, NV 80, 205 |
| NEVADA DEPT OF CONS & NAT RES, DIV OF ENVIRONMENTAL PROTEC, NV 80, 205 |
| NEVADA DIVISION OF FORESTRY, NV NEVADA IRRIGATION DISTRICT, NEVADA-CALIFORNIA NEVADA STATE CONSERVATION COMMISSION, NV NEVADA STATE DIVISION OF HEALTH, NV NEVADA STATE HELATH DIV, BUR OF HEALTH PROTECTION SERVICES, NV 80, 205 |
| NEVADA IRRIGATION DISTRICT, NEVADA-CALIFORNIA 13, 137 |
| NEVADA STATE CONSERVATION COMMISSION, NV 81, 205 |
| NEVADA STATE DIVISION OF HEALTH NV 80 205 |
| NEWADA STATE DELATE DEL DUD DE HEALTH DROTECTION CERUICES NU 90, 205 |
| NEVADA SIATE RELATE DIV, BUR OF REALTH PROTECTION SERVICES, NV 80, 205 |
| NEVADA WILDLIFE DEPARTMENT, NV 81, 205 |
| NEW BRITAIN BOARD WATER COMMISSION, CT 46, 170 |
| NEW BRITAIN IMPROVEMENT COMMISSION, CT 46, 170 |
| NEW CASTLE COUNTY DEPARTMENT OF ELECTIONS. DE 47, 171 |
| NEW CASTLE COUNTY PLANNING DEPARTMENT DE 47, 171 |
| NEW CASTLE COUNTY WATER DESCRIBERS ACTION OF 67 171 |
| NEW CASILE COUNTY WATER RESOURCES AGENCY, DE 47, 171 |
| NEW ENGLAND INTERSTALE WATER POLLUTION CONTROL COMMISSION 13, 137 |
| NEW ENGLAND RIVER BASIN COMMISSION 13, 13/ |
| NEVADA STATE HELATH DIV, BUR OF HEALTH PROTECTION SERVICES, NV NEVADA WILDLIFE DEPARTMENT, NV NEW BRITAIN BOARD WATER COMMISSION, CT NEW BRITAIN IMPROVEMENT COMMISSION, CT NEW CASTLE COUNTY DEPARTMENT OF ELECTIONS, DE NEW CASTLE COUNTY PLANNING DEPARTMENT, DE NEW CASTLE COUNTY WATER RESOURCES AGENCY, DE NEW ENGLAND INTERSTATE WATER POLLUTION CONTROL COMMISSION NEW ENGLAND RIVER BASIN COMMISSION NEW ENGLAND WATER POLLUTION CONTROL ASSOCIATION, MA NEW HAMPSHIRE DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL SERVICES, NH NEW HAMPSHIRE DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS AND HIGHWAYS, NH NEW HAMPSHIRE STATE CONSERVATION COMMITTEE, NH NEW HAMPSHIRE STATE PLANNING OFFICE, NH NEW HAMPSHIRE STATE PLANNING OFFICE, NH NEW HAMPSHIRE WATER RESOURCES BOARD, NH NEW HAMPSHIRE WATER RESOURCES BOARD, NH NEW HAMPSHIRE WATER SUPPLY & POLLUTION CONTROL DIV, NH NEW HAMPSHIRE WATER COMPANY, ME 80, 205 46, 170 46, 170 46, 170 47, 171 |
| NEW HAMPSHIRE DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL SERVICES, NH 82, 206 |
| NEW HAMPSHIRE DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS AND HIGHWAYS, NH 82, 206 |
| NEW HAMPSHIRE FISH AND GAME DEPARTMENT. NH 82. 206 |
| NEW HAMPSHIRE STATE CONSERVATION COMMITTEE NH 82 206 |
| NEW HAMBGUIDE CTATE DIANNING COMMITTEE, NO. 92, 206 |
| NEW HAMPSHIRE STATE PLANNING OFFICE, NO. |
| NEW HAMPSHIRE WATER RESOURCES BOARD, NH 82, 206 |
| NEW HAMPSHIRE WATER SUPPLY & POLLUTION CONTROL DIV, NH 82, 206 |
| NEW HARBOR WATER COMPANY, ME 67, 191 |
| NEW HAMPSHIRE WATER SUPPLY & POLLUTION CONTROL DIV, NH NEW HARBOR WATER COMPANY, ME NEW JERSEY DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION, NJ NEW JERSEY DEPT OF ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION, NJ NEW JERSEY DIV OF FISH, GAME & WILDLIFE, NJ NEW JERSEY ENVIR PROTECTION, OFFICE OF ENVIR ANALYSIS, NJ NEW JERSEY GEOLOGICAL SURVEY, NJ NEW JERSEY LEGISLATIVE INFO AND RES DIVISION NI 82, 206 84, 208 85, 208 |
| NEW JERSEY DEPT OF ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION, NJ 84, 208 |
| NEW JERSEY DIV OF FISH GAME & WILDLIFE NJ 84, 208 |
| NEW JEDGEV ENVIR DOOTECTION OFFICE OF ENVIR ANALYSIS NI 8/ 208 |
| NEW JEDSEY COLOCICL CURREN NA |
| NEW JERSEI GEOLOGICAL SURVEI, NJ |
| NEW SERSE! EDGISERITYE TRIO AND RES DIVISION, RS |
| NEW JERSEY LEGISLATIVE SERVICES AGENCY, NJ 84, 208 |
| NEW JERSEY SOLID WASTE ADMINISTRATION, NJ 84, 208 |
| NEW JERSEY STATE LIBRARY, NJ 84, 208 |
| NEW MEXICO BUREAU OF MINES AND MINERAL RESOURCES, NM 85, 210 |
| NEW MEXICO ENERGY, MINERAL AND NATURAL RESOURCES DEPT, NM 86, 210 |
| |
| NEW MEXICO ENVIRONMENTAL IMPROVEMENT DIVISION, NM 85, 210 |
| NEW MEXICO INTERSTATE STREAM COMMISSION, NM 85, 210 |
| NEW MEXICO LEGISLATIVE COUNCIL SERVICE, NM 85, 210 |
| NEW MEXICO STATE ENGINEERS OFFICE, NM 85, 210 |

| NEW MEXICO STATE HIGHWAY DEPARTMENT, NM NEW MEXICO STATE UNIVERSITY, NM NEW ORLEANS SEWERAGE & WATER BOARD, LA NEW YORK CITY DEPARTMENT OF SANITATION, NY NEW YORK CITY DEPATOR OF ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION, NY NEW YORK CITY DEPT OF ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION, NY NEW YORK COOPERATIVE FISHERY AND WILDLIFE UNIT, NY NEW YORK DEPT OF TRANSPORTATION, MAPPING DIV, NY NEW YORK DEPT OF TRANSPORTATION, MAPPING DIV, NY NEW YORK ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION BUREAU, NY NEW YORK ENVIRONMENTAL RESEARCH CENTER, NY NEW YORK FISH AND WILDLIFE DIVISION, NY NEW YORK SEA GRANT INSTITUTE, NY NEW YORK SOIL & WATER CONSERVATION COMMITTEE, NY NEW YORK STATE DEPT OF ENVIRONMENTAL CONS, NY NEW YORK STATE DEPT OF HEALTH, NY NEW YORK STATE DEPT TRANS/BRD & CONSTRUC BUREAU, NY NEW YORK STATE DEPT TRANS/BRD & CONSTRUC BUREAU, NY NEW YORK STATE FONER AUTHORITY, NY NEW YORK STATE FEA GRANT EXTENSION PROGRAM, NY NEW YORK STATE DEAGY RES & DEV AUTH AGENCY, NY NEW YORK STATE POWER AUTHORITY, NY NEW YORK STATE UNIVERSITY AT BUFFALO, GREAT LAKES LAB, NY NEW YORK STATE UNIVERSITY AT BUFFALO, GREAT LAKES LAB, NY NEW YORK STATE UNIVERSITY REGENTS RESEARCH, NY NEW YORK WATER POLLUTION CONTROL ASSOCIATION, NY NEW YORK WATERWAYS MAINTENANCE DIVISION, NY NEW BERRY COUNTY TAX ASSESSOR, SC NEZ PERCE TRIBE, ID NIAGARA COUNTY PLANNING DEPT, NY NICK GLEIS PHOTOGRAPHY, CA NIGERIAN WATER DATA BANK, NIGERIA NOAH CORPORATION, SC NORTH AMERICAN BENTHOLOGICAL SOCIETY, NC NORTH AMERICAN BENTHOLOGICAL SOCIETY, NC NORTH AMERICAN WEATHER CONSULTANTS, UT NORTH BAY AERIAL PHOTOGRAPHY, CA NORTH CAROLINA AQUARIUM, NC NORTH CAROLINA DEPT HUMAN RESOURCES, WTR SUPPLY BR, SES, DHS, NC NORTH CAROLINA DEPT HUMAN RESOURCES, WTR SUPPLY BR, SES, DHS, NC NORTH CAROLINA DEPT-NAT RESO & COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT, NC | 85, 210 |
|---|--------------------|
| NEW MEXICO STATE UNIVERSITY, NM | 85, 210 |
| NEW ORLEANS SEWERAGE & WATER BOARD, LA | 65, 190 |
| NEW YORK CITY DEPARTMENT OF SANITATION, NY | 90, 215 |
| NEW YORK CITY DEPT OF ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION, NY | 87, 215 |
| NEW YORK CITY DEPT OF PLANNING, PUB & MAP SALES, NY | 93, 215 |
| NEW YORK COOPERATIVE FISHERY AND WILDLIFE UNIT, NY | 88, 215 |
| NEW YORK DEPT OF TRANSPORTATION, MAPPING DIV, NY | 93, 215 |
| NEW YORK ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION BUREAU, NY | 88, 215 |
| NEW YORK ENVIRONMENTAL RESEARCH CENTER, NY | 88, 215 |
| NEW YORK FISH AND WILDLIFE DIVISION, NY | 88, 215 |
| NEW YORK LEGISLATIVE LIBRARY, NY | 88, 215 |
| NEW YORK SEA GRANT INSTITUTE, NY | 88, 215 |
| NEW YORK SOIL & WATER CONSERVATION COMMITTEE, NY | 88, 215 |
| NEW YORK STATE DEPT OF ENVIRONMENTAL CONS, NY | 87, 215 |
| NEW YORK STATE DEPT OF HEALTH, NY | 87, 215 |
| NEW YORK STATE ENERGY BEG & CONSTRUC BUREAU, NY | 89, 215 |
| NEW YORK STATE CEOLOGICAL CURREN NY | 09, 213 |
| NEW TORK STATE BOURD AUTHORITY NY | 00, 213 |
| NEW TURN STATE CEA CHANT EXTENSION BROCKAM NV | 90, 213 |
| NEW TORK STATE SEA GRANT EXTENSION PROGRAM, NI | 97 214 |
| NEW YORK STATE UNIVERSITY DECEMES DECEMBED LAND, NI | 80 216 |
| NEW YORK WATER POLLUTION CONTROL ASSOCIATION NY | 88 216 |
| NEW YORK WATERWAYS MAINTENANCE DIVISION NY | 88. 216 |
| NEWBERRY COUNTY TAX ASSESSOR SC | 108, 23 |
| NEZ PERCE TRIBE. ID | 58. 181 |
| NIAGARA COUNTY PLANNING DEPT. NY | 92. 21 <i>t</i> |
| NICK GLEIS PHOTOGRAPHY. CA | 38, 157 |
| NIGERIAN WATER DATA BANK. NIGERIA | 10, 133 |
| NOAH CORPORATION. SC | 110, 233 |
| NORTH AMERICAN BENTHOLOGICAL SOCIETY, NC | 96, 219 |
| NORTH AMERICAN HYDRO, INC, WI | 127, 25(|
| NORTH AMERICAN WEATHER CONSULTANTS, UT | 118, 242 |
| NORTH BAY AERIAL PHOTOGRAPHY, CA | 39, 157 |
| NORTH CAROLINA AQUARIUM, NC | 95, 219 |
| NORTH CAROLINA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION, NC | 95, 219 |
| NORTH CAROLINA DEPT ENV HEALTH AND NATURAL RESOURCES, NC | 96, 219 |
| NORTH CAROLINA DEPT HUMAN RESOURCES, WTR SUPPLY BR, SES, DHS, NC | 94, 219 |
| NORTH CAROLINA DEPT-NAT RESO & COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT, NC | 94, 219 |
| NORTH CAROLINA ENVIRONMENTAL HEALTH SECTION, NC | 95, 219 |
| NORTH CAROLINA GEOLOGICAL SURVEY, NC | 96, 219 |
| NORTH CAROLINA HAZARDOUS WASTE SECTION, NC | 96, 219 |
| NORTH CAROLINA STATE UNIVERSITY, NC | 95, 219 |
| NORTH CAROLINA UNIVERSITY, DEPT OF ENV SCIENCE & ENG, NC | 95, 219 |
| NORTH CAROLINA WATER RESOURCES OFFICE, NC | 95, 219 95, 219 |
| NORTH CAROLINA WILDLIFE FEDERATION, INC, NC | |

| NORTH CENTRAL TEXAS MUNICIPAL WATER AUTH, TX | 115, | 240 |
|--|---------------------------------------|-----|
| NORTH CENTRAL TEXAS MUNICIPAL WATER AUTH, TX NORTH COAST COUNTY WATER DISTRICT, CA NORTH COAST REGION, CA REGIONAL WATER QUAL CONT BRD, CA | 30, | |
| NORTH COAST COUNTY WATER DISTRICT, CA | | |
| NORTH COAST REGION, CA REGIONAL WATER QUAL CONT BRD, CA | 25, | 157 |
| NORTH DAKOTA DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH, ND | 96, | 220 |
| HORTH DANGER BLACKHERY OF MEMBERS, NO | , | 220 |
| NORTH DAKOTA GAME & FISH DEPARIMENT, ND | 96, | 220 |
| NORTH DAKOTA GEOLOGICAL SURVEY. ND | 96. | 220 |
| NORTH DAVOTA LECISIATIVE COUNCIL ND | 07 | 220 |
| NORTH DAROTA LEGISLATIVE COUNCIL, ND | 97, | 220 |
| NORTH DAKOTA PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION, ND | 97, | 220 |
| NORTH DAKOTA STATE HIGHWAY DEPARTMENT NO | 96 | 221 |
| NORTH DIVOTA CTATE WHIRECAN NO | , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , | 221 |
| NORTH DAROTA STATE UNIVERSITY, ND | 9/, | 221 |
| NORTH DAKOTA DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH, ND NORTH DAKOTA GAME & FISH DEPARTMENT, ND NORTH DAKOTA GEOLOGICAL SURVEY, ND NORTH DAKOTA LEGISLATIVE COUNCIL, ND NORTH DAKOTA PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION, ND NORTH DAKOTA STATE HIGHWAY DEPARTMENT, ND NORTH DAKOTA STATE UNIVERSITY, ND NORTH DAKOTA STATE WATER COMMISSION, ND NORTH DAKOTA WATER USERS ASSOCIATION ND | 96. | 221 |
| NORTH DAKOTA WATER & POLITITION CONTROL CONFERENCE ND | 97 | 221 |
| NORTH DAVOTA WATER WOLLD CONTENT VID | 27, | 221 |
| NORTH DAKOTA WATER USERS ASSOCIATION, ND | 97, | 221 |
| NORTH DAKOTA WATER USERS ASSOCIATION, ND NORTH FRONT RANGE WATER QUALITY PLANNING ASSOCIATION, CO | 42. | 168 |
| NORTH KERN WATER STORAGE DISTRICT CA | 27, | 157 |
| NORTH MERN WATER STORAGE BISTRICE, CA | 27, | |
| NORTH MARIN WATER DISTRICT, CA | 23, | 157 |
| NORTH WEST CIVIC TRUST. ENGLAND | 9, | 133 |
| NODTHEAST ENGINEEDING ASSOCIATES INC. CT | 47, | |
| NORTHEAST ENGINEERING ASSOCIATES, INC. CI | 4/, | |
| NORTHEAST MICHIGAN COUNCIL OF GOVERNMENTS, MI | 72, | 197 |
| NORTHEAST OHIO FOUR CNTY REG PLAN & DEV. OH | 98, | 222 |
| MODIFICATION OF THE ACCUMENTATION OF THE ACCUMENTAT | 115 | |
| NORTHEAST TEXAS MUNICIPAL WATER DISTRICT, IX | 115, | |
| NORTHEAST UTILITIES SERVICE CO, CT | 46, | 170 |
| NORTHEAST WATERSHED RESEARCH CTR-USDA PA | 105, | 229 |
| NORTHER CONFESTION CONTRACTOR CON | 105, | |
| NORTHEASTERN CONNECTICUT COUNCIL OF GOVERNMENTS, CI | 46, | |
| NORTHEASTERN ILLINOIS PLANNING COMMISSION, IL | 58, | 183 |
| NORTHERN ARIZONA COUNCIL OF COVERNMENTS AZ | 18 | 143 |
| NORTHERN ARTSON, UNIVERSITY AT | 10, | |
| NORTHERN ARIZONA UNIVERSITY, AZ | 19, | 143 |
| NORTHERN COLORADO WATER CONSERVANCY DISTRICT, CO | 43, | 168 |
| NORTHERN ENGINEERING AND TESTING INC MT | 70 | 203 |
| NORTHERN ENGINEERING AND IEEE INC., III | ,, | |
| NORTHERN ILLINOIS UNIVERSITY, IL | 59, | 183 |
| NORTHERN LIGHT STUDIO, INC. OR | 101, | 226 |
| NORTHERN MICHIGAN ENV ACTION COUNCIL MI | 72, | |
| NORTHERN INTERIOR ENTER ACTION COUNCIL, III | 106 | |
| NORTHERN STATES POWER COMPANY, WI | 126, | |
| NORTHERN WASCO COUNTY PEOPLES UTILITY DISTRICT, OR | 103, | 226 |
| NORTHI ICHT PHOTOCPAPHY ID | 57 [°] , | |
| NORTHER THOUGHAIN, 12 | 100 | |
| NORTHWEST AERIAL PHOTOGRAPHERS, WA | 123, | 24/ |
| NORTHWEST AIR PHOTOS. WA | 123, | 247 |
| MODITUGEST ATLANTIC FISHEDIES OPCANIZATION CANADA | a a | 133 |
| NORTHWEST ATLANTIC FISHERIES ORGANIZATION, CANADA | , | |
| NORTHWEST COLORADO COUNCIL OF GOVERNMENTS, CO | 43, | 168 |
| NORTHWEST FLORIDA WATER MANAGEMENT DISTRICT. FL | 49. | 176 |
| NORTHWEST HYDRAULIC CONSULTANTS INC. MA | 12/ | 247 |
| NORTH DAKOTA WATER USERS ASSOCIATION, ND NORTH FRONT RANGE WATER QUALITY PLANNING ASSOCIATION, CO NORTH KERN WATER STORAGE DISTRICT, CA NORTH MERN WATER DISTRICT, CA NORTH WEST CIVIC TRUST, ENGLAND NORTHEAST ENGINEERING ASSOCIATES, INC, CT NORTHEAST MICHIGAN COUNCIL OF GOVERNMENTS, MI NORTHEAST OHIO FOUR CNTY REG PLAN & DEV, OH NORTHEAST TEXAS MUNICIPAL WATER DISTRICT, TX NORTHEAST UTILITIES SERVICE CO, CT NORTHEAST WATERSHED RESEARCH CTR-USDA, PA NORTHEASTERN CONNECTICUT COUNCIL OF GOVERNMENTS, CT NORTHEASTERN ALIZONA COUNCIL OF GOVERNMENTS, AZ NORTHERN ARIZONA COUNCIL OF GOVERNMENTS, AZ NORTHERN ARIZONA UNIVERSITY, AZ NORTHERN ARIZONA UNIVERSITY, AZ NORTHERN COLORADO WATER CONSERVANCY DISTRICT, CO NORTHERN ENGINEERING AND TESTING, INC., MT NORTHERN LIGHT STUDIO, INC, OR NORTHERN MICHIGAN ENV ACTION COUNCIL, MI NORTHERN MICHIGAN ENV ACTION COUNCIL, MI NORTHERN WASCO COUNTY PEOPLES UTILITY DISTRICT, OR NORTHWEST AERIAL PHOTOGRAPHERS, WA NORTHWEST AERIAL PHOTOGRAPHERS, WA NORTHWEST ALANTIC FISHERIES ORGANIZATION, CANADA NORTHWEST ALANTIC FISHERIES ORGANIZATION, CANADA NORTHWEST ALANTIC FISHERIES ORGANIZATION, CANADA NORTHWEST TLORIDA WATER MANAGEMENT DISTRICT, FL NORTHWEST HYDRAULIC CONSULTANTS, INC, WA NORTHWEST HYDRAULIC CONSULTANTS, INC, WA NORTHWEST MICHIGAN REG PLAN & DEV COM, MI | 124, | |
| NORTHWEST MICHIGAN REG PLAN & DEV COM, MI | 72, | 197 |
| NORTHWEST PA REG PLAN & DEV COMMISSION, PA | 105, | 229 |
| | 124, | |
| NORTHWEST REG CALIBRATION CENTER (NRCC), WA | | |
| NORTHWEST WATERSHED PROJECT, MI | 71, | 197 |
| NORTHWEST WISCONSIN REG PLAN COMMISSION, WI | 127, | 250 |
| · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · | | |
| NORTHWESTERN INDIANA REGIONAL PLAN COM, IN | ου, | 185 |

| NORTON PEARL PHOTOGRAPHY, CA NOVALYNX CORPORATION, CA NSF INTERNATIONAL, MI NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION O'BRIEN AND GERE ENGINEERS, PA OAK RIDGE NATIONAL LABORATORY, TN OAKLAND COUNTY DRAIN COMMISSION, MI OAKLAND COUNTY PLANNING DIVISION, MI OAKLEY CANAL COMPANY, ID OCCIDENTAL COLLEGE, CA OCCIDENTAL OIL SHALE, INC, OK OCEAN COUNTY PLANNING BOARD, NJ OCEANSIDE MARINE NATURE STUDY AREA, NY OCONEE COUNTY TAX ASSESSOR, SC OFFICE OF NATURAL RESOURCES PROTECTION, FL OFFICE OF THE DOUGLAS COUNTY SURVEYOR/ENGINEER, NE OGDEN BAY WATERFOWL MANAGEMENT AREA, UT OGDEN ENVIRONMENTAL & ENERGY SERVICES COMPANY, AL OGDEN RIVER WATER USERS, UT OHIO AGRICULTURAL RESE & DEVELOPMENT CENTER, OH OHIO ALLIANCE FOR THE ENVIRONMENT, OH OHIO COOPERATIVE FISH AND WILDLIFE RESEARCH UNIT, OH | 37, | 157 |
|--|--------------|-----------------|
| NOVALYNX CORPORATION, CA | 38, | 157 |
| NSF INTERNATIONAL, MI | 71, | 197 |
| NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION | 12, | 136 |
| O'BRIEN AND GERE ENGINEERS, PA | 106, | 229 |
| OAK RIDGE NATIONAL LABORATORY, TN | 112, | 236 |
| OAKLAND COUNTY DRAIN COMMISSION, MI | 73, | 197 |
| OAKLAND COUNTY PLANNING DIVISION, MI | 71, | 197 |
| OAKLEY CANAL COMPANY, ID | 57, | 181 |
| OCCIDENTAL COLLEGE, CA | 24, | 157 |
| OCCIDENTAL OIL SHALE, INC, OK | 100, | 224 |
| OCEAN COUNTY PLANNING BOARD, NJ | 83, | 208 |
| OCEANSIDE MARINE NATURE STUDY AREA, NY | 89, | 216 |
| OCONEE COUNTY TAX ASSESSOR, SC | 109, | 233 |
| OFFICE OF NATURAL RESOURCES PROTECTION, FL | 5 3 , | 176 |
| OFFICE OF SURFACE MINING RECLAMATION & ENFORCEMENT | 12, | 136 |
| OFFICE OF THE DOUGLAS COUNTY SURVEYOR/ENGINEER, NE | 80, | 204 |
| OGDEN BAY WATERFOWL MANAGEMENT AREA, UT | 118, | 242 |
| OGDEN ENVIRONMENTAL & ENERGY SERVICES COMPANY, AL | 15, | 139 |
| OGDEN RIVER WATER USERS, UT | 118, | 242 |
| OHIO AGRICULTURAL RESE & DEVELOPMENT CENTER, OH | 97, | 222 |
| OHIO ALLIANCE FOR THE ENVIRONMENT, OH | 98, | 222 |
| OHIO COOPERATIVE FISH AND WILDLIFE RESEARCH UNIT, OH | 98, | 222 |
| OHIO DEPT OF AGRICULTURE, OH | 98, | 222 |
| OHIO DEPT OF NATURAL RES, DIV OF NATURAL AREAS & PRESERVES, OH | 99, | 222 |
| OHIO DEPT OF NATURAL RES, WILDLIFE DIVISION, OH | 99, | 222 |
| OHIO DEPT OF NATURAL RESOURCES, DIVISION OF GEOLOGICAL SURVEY, OH | 97, | 222 |
| OHIO DEPT OF NATURAL RESOURCES, WATER RESOURCES DIVISION, OH | 97, | |
| OHIO ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION AGENCY, OH OHIO LEGISLATIVE SERVICE COMMISSION, OH OHIO RIVER BASIN COMMISSION OHIO RIVER VALLEY WATER SANITATION COMMISSION OHIO SEA GRANT COLLEGE PROGRAM, OH OHIO STATE UNIVERSITY DEPT OF AGRICULTURAL ENGINEERING OH | | 222 |
| OHIO LEGISLATIVE SERVICE COMMISSION, OH | - | 222 |
| OHIO RIVER BASIN COMMISSION | - | 137 |
| OHIO RIVER VALLEY WATER SANITATION COMMISSION | 14, | |
| OHIO SEA GRANT COLLEGE PROGRAM, OH | 98, | |
| OHIO STATE UNIV-FRANZ THEODORE STONE LAB, OH | 98, | |
| onto State data built of Montoberonie Engineering, on | 99, | |
| ONIO WATER DEVELOPMENT AUTHORITY, OR | 90, | 222 |
| OIL CONSERVATION DIVISION (NM), NM | - | 21(|
| OKLAHOMA AGRICULTURE DEPARTMENT, OK | | 224 224 |
| OKLAHOMA CLIMATOLOGICAL SURVEY, OK | | |
| OKLAHOMA CONSERVATION COMMISSION, OK | | 224 |
| OKLAHOMA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION, OK | | 22 ⁴ |
| OKLAHOMA ENERGY RESEARCH CENTER, OK | | 224 |
| OKLAHOMA ENERGY RESOURCES CENTER, OK | | 224 |
| OKLAHOMA GEOLOGICAL SURVEY, OK OKLAHOMA POLLUTION CONTROL DEPARTMENT, OK | , | 224 |
| OKLAHOMA STATE DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH, OK | | 224 |
| OKLAHOMA STATE UNIV-CTR APPL REM SENS, OK | 100, | |
| OREMIOIN STATE UNIT CIR ALLE REN SENS, UR | 100, | ~~- |

| OKLAHOMA STATE UNIVERSITY, DEPARTMENT OF GEOLOGY, OK | 99, 224 |
|---|----------|
| OKLAHOMA WATER RESEARCH INSTITUTE, OK | 99, 224 |
| OKLAHOMA WATER RESOURCES BOARD, OK | 99, 224 |
| OLD DOMINION UNIVERSITY, VA | 120, 244 |
| OLD PLANTATION WATER CONTROL DISTRICT, FL | 50, 176 |
| OLD WEST REGIONAL COMMISSION, MT | 79, 203 |
| OLIVER COUNTY BRD OF COMMISSION, ND | 97, 221 |
| ONE FLIGHT UP CA | 33, 157 |
| ONE TELEVITY DEPT OF PURITY WORKS NY | 92, 216 |
| ONONDAGA COUNTY HICHWAY DIVISION NY | 92, 216 |
| ONONDACA COUNTY WATER AUTHORITY NY | 92, 210 |
| ONONDACA ENUIDONMENTAL MANACEMENT COUNCIL NV | 89, 216 |
| ONTARIO COUNTY HIGHEAV PERT NY | 90, 216 |
| UNIARIO COUNTI HIGHWAY DEFI, NY | 92, 216 |
| ONTARIO MINISTRY OF ENERGY, CANADA | 8, 133 |
| ONTARIO MINISTRY OF HEALIH, CANADA | 8, 133 |
| ONTARIO MINISTRY OF NATURAL RESOURCES, CANADA | 7, 133 |
| ONTARIO MINISTRY OF THE ENVIRONMENT, CANADA | 7, 133 |
| ONTARIO WASTE MANAGEMENT CORPORATION, CANADA | 8, 133 |
| ORANGE COAST COLLEGE, CA | 29, 157 |
| ORANGE COUNTY ADMINISTRATIVE OFFICE, CA | 34, 157 |
| ORANGE COUNTY BOARD CNTY COMM, FL | 52, 176 |
| ORANGE COUNTY DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION, CA | 24, 157 |
| ORANGE COUNTY DEPT PUBLIC WORKS, NY | 92, 216 |
| OKLAHOMA STATE UNIVERSITY, DEPARTMENT OF GEOLOGY, OK OKLAHOMA WATER RESEARCH INSTITUTE, OK OKLAHOMA WATER RESOURCES BOARD, OK OLD DOMINION UNIVERSITY, VA OLD PLANTATION WATER CONTROL DISTRICT, FL OLD WEST REGIONAL COMMISSION, MT OLIVER COUNTY BRD OF COMMISSION, ND ONE FLIGHT UP, CA ONEIDA COUNTY DEPT OF PUBLIC WORKS, NY ONONDAGA COUNTY HIGHWAY DIVISION, NY ONONDAGA COUNTY WATER AUTHORITY, NY ONONDAGA COUNTY HIGHWAY DIVISION, NY ONONDAGA ENVIRONMENTAL MANAGEMENT COUNCIL, NY ONTARIO COUNTY HIGHWAY DEPT, NY ONTARIO MINISTRY OF ENERGY, CANADA ONTARIO MINISTRY OF FALLTH, CANADA ONTARIO MINISTRY OF NATURAL RESOURCES, CANADA ONTARIO MINISTRY OF THE ENVIRONMENT, CANADA ONTARIO MINISTRY OF THE ENVIRONMENT, CANADA ONTARIO WASTE MANAGEMENT CORPORATION, CANADA ONTARIO WASTE MANAGEMENT CORPORATION, CANADA ORANGE COUNTY BOARD CNTY COMM, FL ORANGE COUNTY BOARD CNTY COMM, FL ORANGE COUNTY DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION, CA ORANGE COUNTY DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION, CA ORANGE COUNTY DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION, CA ORANGE COUNTY HEALTH DEPARTMENT, CA ORANGE COUNTY HEALTH DEPARTMENT, CA ORANGE COUNTY HEALTH DEPARTMENT, CA ORANGE COUNTY WATER DISTRICT, CA ORANGE COUNTY WATER DISTRICT, CA ORANGE COUNTY TAX ASSESSOR, SC OREGON DEPATMENT OF GEOLOGY & MINERAL INDUSTRIES, OR OREGON DISTRICT, LAND MANAGEMENT BUREAU, OR OREGON DISTRICT, LAND MANAGEMENT BUREAU, OR OREGON ENVIRONMENTAL COUNCIL (OCC), OR OREGON ENVIRONMENTAL COUNCIL (OCC), OR OREGON ENVIRONMENTAL COUNCIL (OCC), OR OREGON INSTITUTE OF TECHNOLOGY, OR OREGON INSTITUTE OF TECHNOLOGY, OR OREGON LEGISLATIVE ADMINISTRATION COMMITTEE, OR OREGON LEGISLATIVE ADMINISTRATION COMMITTEE, OR OREGON STATE FORESTRY DEPARTMENT, OR | 22, 157 |
| ORANGE COUNTY HEALTH DEPARTMENT. CA | 24, 157 |
| ORANGE COUNTY SURVEYOR. CA | 34, 157 |
| ORANGE COUNTY WATER DISTRICT. CA | 35, 157 |
| ORANGE COUNTY TX | 116, 240 |
| ORANGERURG COUNTY TAX ASSESSOR SC | 107, 233 |
| OREGON DEPARTMENT OF GEOLOGY & MINERAL INDUSTRIES OR | 101, 226 |
| OREGON DEPT OF TRANSPORTATION HIGHWAY DIVISION OR | 102, 226 |
| OPECON DISTRICT I AND MANACEMENT RIDEAU OF | 102, 226 |
| OREGON ENGIRONMENTAL COUNCIL (OEC) OR | 102, 226 |
| OREGON ENVIRONMENTAL COUNCIL (OEC), OR | 102, 220 |
| OREGON HEALTH DIVICION OR | 102, 226 |
| OREGON INCRITUTE OF TECHNOLOGY OR | 102, 226 |
| OREGON INSTITUTE OF TECHNOLOGY, OR | 102, 226 |
| OREGON LAND CONSERVATION & DEVELOPMENT DEPT, OR | 102, 227 |
| OREGON LEGISLATIVE ADMINISTRATION COMMITTEE, OR | 102, 227 |
| OREGON NATIONAL GUARD UNIT, OR | 103, 227 |
| | 100, 227 |
| OREGON STATE HIGHWAY DIVISION, OR | 101, 227 |
| OREGON STATE WATER RESOURCES DEPARTMENT, OR | 100, 227 |
| ORLEANS COUNTY HIGHWAY DEPT, NY | 92, 216 |
| OROVILLE-WYANDOTTE IRRIGATION DISTRICT, CA | 22, 157 |
| OSWEGO COUNTY DEPT PUBLIC WORKS, NY | 92, 216 |
| OSWEGO COUNTY PLANNING BOARD, NY | 89, 216 |
| OTAY WATER DISTRICT, CA | 29, 157 |

| OTTO CONTENT DE LE PROPERTY TAY DEPT. NY | 0.2 | 216 |
|---|------|-----|
| OTSEGO COUNTY REAL PROPERTY TAX DEPT, NY | | 216 |
| OTSEGO COUNTY ROAD COMMISSION, MI | 73, | 197 |
| OTTER TAIL POWER COMPANY, MN | 74, | 199 |
| OTTUMWA WATER WORKS, IA | 61, | 187 |
| OUACHITA RIVER VALLEY ASSOCIATION, AR | | 145 |
| P&D TECHNOLOGY, AZ | | 143 |
| P.E. LAMOREAUX AND ASSOCIATES | | 138 |
| P.G. INTERNATIONAL, INC, MD | | |
| | | 193 |
| PACIFIC AERIAL SURVEYS, CA | | 158 |
| PACIFIC AEROGRAPHICS, CA | | 158 |
| PACIFIC ENVIRONMENTAL LABORATORY, CA | · · | 158 |
| PACIFIC GAS & ELECTRIC COMPANY, CA | 24, | 158 |
| PACIFIC GAS TRANSMISSION COMPANY, WA | 124, | 248 |
| PACIFIC NORTHWEST RIVER BASINS COMMISSION | 14, | 138 |
| PACIFIC POWER AND LIGHT, OR | 103, | |
| PACIFIC SW INTER-AGENCY COMMITTEE, UT | 119, | |
| PACIFIC WESTERN AERIAL SURVEYS, CA | 27, | |
| PADER BUR ABANDONED MINE REC, PA | 105, | |
| | | |
| PADER BUR OF OIL & GAS MGMT, PA | 105, | |
| PADER BUR SOLID WASTES AND MANAGEMENT, PA | 105, | |
| PADER BUREAU MINING & RECLAMATION, PA | 105, | |
| PADER BUREAU OF WATER QUALITY MANAGEMENT, PA | 105, | 229 |
| PADER NORTHWEST REGIONAL OFFICE, PA | 106, | 229 |
| PADER OFFICE RESOURCES MANAGEMENT, PA | 105, | 229 |
| PADER, SOUTHWEST REGIONAL OFFICE, PA | 106, | |
| PALM BEACH COUNTY BOARD CNTY COMM, FL | 52, | |
| PAN AMERICAN SURVEYS, INC, FL | | 176 |
| | | |
| PANAMA CANAL COMMISSION | | 136 |
| PARADISE IRRIGATION DISTRICT, CA | | 158 |
| PARISH OF EAST BATON ROUGE-ENG DIVISION, LA | 65, | |
| PARKER & FRESHLEY, OR | 101, | |
| PARSONS MAIN, INC. | 13, | 138 |
| PARSONS, BRINCKERHOFF, QUADE AND DOUGLAS, INC, CA | 38, | 158 |
| PASCO COUNTY, FL | 52, | 176 |
| PASSAIC COUNTY, NJ | | 208 |
| PASSAIC VALLEY WATER COMMISSION, NJ | | 208 |
| PAT HARRISON WATERWAY DISTRICT, MS | | 201 |
| PEARCE PHOTOGRAPHY, AZ | | 143 |
| | 20, | 201 |
| PEARL RIVER BASIN DEVELOPMENT DISTRICT, MS | | |
| PEARL RIVER VALLEY WATER SUPPLY DISTRICT, MS | | 201 |
| PECOS VALLEY ARTESIAN CONSERVATION DISTRICT, NM | • | 210 |
| PEGASUS ASSOCIATED PHOTOGRAPHERS, WA | 124, | 248 |
| PENDLETON, OREGON, PUBLIC WORKS, OR | 101, | 227 |
| PENNINSULA COLLEGE, WA | 124, | |
| PENNSYLVANIA COOP FISH & WILDLIFE RESEARCH UNIT, PA | | 229 |
| PENNSYLVANIA DEPARTMENT OF AGRICULTURE, PA | • | 229 |
| • | | 229 |
| PENNSYLVANIA DEPT OF ENVIRONMENTAL RESOURCES, PA | 103, | 223 |

| PENNSYLVANIA DEPT-TRANS, BUR OF DESIGN, PHOTO & SURVEY, PA | 104. | 229 |
|---|------|--------------|
| | | 220 |
| PENNSTLVANIA EMERGENCI MANAGEMENI AG, FA | 100, | |
| PENNSYLVANIA FISH COMMISSION, PA | 104, | |
| PENNSYLVANIA GEOLOGICAL SURVEY, PA | 105, | 229 |
| PENNSYLVANIA STATE UNIVERSITY. PA | 104, | 229 |
| PENNSYLVANIA EMERGENCY MANAGEMENT AG, PA PENNSYLVANIA FISH COMMISSION, PA PENNSYLVANIA GEOLOGICAL SURVEY, PA PENNSYLVANIA STATE UNIVERSITY, PA PENNSYLVANIA TOPOGRAPHIC & GEOLOGIC SURVEY BUREAU, PA PENNYPACK WATERSHED ASSOCIATION, PA PEREIRA PHOTOGRAPHY, CA PERRY ASSOCIATES, INC, GUAM PERSHING COUNTY WATER CONSERVATION DISTRICT. NV | 104, | 220 |
| FERNSILVANIA TOPOGRAFIIC & GEOLOGIC SURVEI BUREAU, FA | 104, | 229 |
| PENNYPACK WATERSHED ASSOCIATION, PA | 105, | 229 |
| PEREIRA PHOTOGRAPHY, CA | 33, | 158 |
| PERRY ASSOCIATES, INC. GHAM | 129 | 252 |
| PERSHING COUNTY WATER CONSERVATION DISTRICT, NV | 92 | 205 |
| FERSHING COUNTY WATER CONSERVATION DISTRICT, NV | 02, | 203 |
| PETER FRENCH PHOTOGRAPHY, HI | 56, | 1 8 0 |
| PETER H. TUCKER CONSULTING ENGINEER, NY | 94, | 216 |
| PHILADELPHIA ELECTRIC COMPANY, PA | 103 | 229 |
| BULLANCIBULA MATER DEBARTMENT BA | 100, | 220 |
| PHILADELPHIA WATER DEPARTMENT, PA | 104, | 230 |
| PHILIP WILLIAMS & ASSOCIATES, CA | 31, | 158 |
| PHOENIX AERIAL PHOTOGRAPHY, TN | 112, | 236 |
| PHOTAIR AERIAL PHOTOGRAPHY, AZ | 20. | 143 |
| DUOTO ELICUT AFRIAL BUOTOCNABUY OR | 102 | 227 |
| PHOTO FLIGHT AERIAL PHOTOGRAPHY, OR | 103, | 221 |
| PHOTO GEODETIC CORP, CA | 38, | 158 |
| PHOTO SCIENCE, INC, MD | 69, | 193 |
| PHOTOGRAMMETRIC SERVICES, INC, OH | 98. | 222 |
| PHOTOGRAPHY NORTHWEST, INC, WA | 125 | 2/18 |
| PROTOGRAPHI NORTHWEST, INC., WA | 125, | 270 |
| PHOTOS BY CREWE, SC | 110, | 233 |
| PICKENS COUNTY TAX ASSESSOR, SC | 108, | 233 |
| PICTORIAL CRAFTS, INC, CA | 29, | 158 |
| PENNSYLVANIA STATE UNIVERSITY, PA PENNSYLVANIA TOPOGRAPHIC & GEOLOGIC SURVEY BUREAU, PA PENNYPACK WATERSHED ASSOCIATION, PA PEREIRA PHOTOGRAPHY, CA PERRY ASSOCIATES, INC, GUAM PERSHING COUNTY WATER CONSERVATION DISTRICT, NV PETER FRENCH PHOTOGRAPHY, HI PETER H. TUCKER CONSULTING ENGINEER, NY PHILADELPHIA ELECTRIC COMPANY, PA PHILADELPHIA WATER DEPARTMENT, PA PHILIP WILLIAMS & ASSOCIATES, CA PHOENIX AERIAL PHOTOGRAPHY, TN PHOTAIR AERIAL PHOTOGRAPHY, AZ PHOTO FLIGHT AERIAL PHOTOGRAPHY, OR PHOTO GEODETIC CORP, CA PHOTO SCIENCE, INC, MD PHOTOGRAMMETRIC SERVICES, INC, OH PHOTOGRAPHY NORTHWEST, INC, WA PHOTOS BY CREWE, SC PICKENS COUNTY TAX ASSESSOR, SC PICTORIAL CRAFTS, INC, CA PICTORIAL SCIENCES OF ARIZONA, INC, AZ PICTORIAL SCIENCES, INC, CA PIETRE OF LAHAINA STUDIOS, HI PIKES PEAK AREA COUNCIL OF GOVERNMENTS, CO PIMA ASSOCIATION OF GOVERNMENTS, AZ PIMA COUNTY BOARD OF SUPERVISORS, AZ PIMA COUNTY FLOOD CONTROL DISTRICT, AZ | 20. | 143 |
| DICTORIAL SCIENCES INC CA | 32 | 158 |
| PICTORIAL SCIENCES, INC, CA | 52, | 130 |
| PIEDMONT AERIAL SURVEYS, INC, NC | 94, | 219 |
| PIERRE OF LAHAINA STUDIOS, HI | 56, | 1 8 0 |
| PIKES PEAK AREA COUNCIL OF GOVERNMENTS, CO | 41, | 168 |
| PIMA ASSOCIATION OF GOVERNMENTS, AZ | 19 | 143 |
| PIMA ASSOCIATION OF GOVERNMENTS, AZ PIMA COUNTY BOARD OF SUPERVISORS, AZ PIMA COUNTY FLOOD CONTROL DISTRICT, AZ PIMA COUNTY INDUSTRIAL WASTEWATER CONTROL, AZ PINE BROOK WATER DISTRICT, CO PINELLAS COUNTY, FL PINELLAS PARK WATER MANAGEMENT DISTRICT, FL PITKIN COUNTY BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS, CO | 10 | 1 / 2 |
| PIMA COUNTY BOARD OF SUPERVISORS, AZ | 19, | 143 |
| PIMA COUNTY FLOOD CONTROL DISTRICT, AZ | 19, | 143 |
| PIMA COUNTY INDUSTRIAL WASTEWATER CONTROL, AZ | 19, | 143 |
| PINE BROOK WATER DISTRICT, CO | 45. | 168 |
| PINELLAS COUNTY, FL | 52 | 176 |
| TIMELEAS COUNTY, TE | 52, | |
| PINELLAS PARK WATER MANAGEMENT DISTRICT, FL | 51, | 176 |
| PITKIN COUNTY BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS, CO | 43, | 168 |
| PLACER COUNTY, DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS, CA | 26, | 158 |
| PLATEAU PUBLIC UTILITY DIST, TN | 112. | 236 |
| PLUMB CREEK TIMBER CO, WA | | 248 |
| • | | |
| POJAQUE VALLEY IRRIGATION DISTRICT, NM | | 210 |
| POLK COUNTY BOARD COUNTY COMMISSION, FL | 52, | 176 |
| POLK COUNTY DEPT OF PLANNING, OR | 102. | 227 |
| POLLUTION ENGINEERING, IL | | 183 |
| | | 227 |
| PORTLAND GENERAL ELECTRIC COMPANY, OR | - | |
| PORTRAITS BY HOMER & VAN, NV | 81, | 205 |
| | | |

| PAGE PROPERTY CONTRACTOR INC. EL | 5.0 | 176 |
|---|---------------------------------------|-------------|
| POST, BUCKLEY, SCHUH, & JERNIGEN, INC, PL | 50, | 170 |
| POTLATCH CORPORATION, TIMBERLANDS DEPARTMENT, ID | 5/, | 181 |
| POWAY MUNICIPAL WATER DISTRICT, CA | 29, | 158 |
| POWER PIPING COMPANY, PA | 106, | 230 |
| PRECISION PHOTO LABORATORIES, INC. OH | 98, | 223 |
| PRINCETON UNIVERSITY, NJ | 84. | 208 |
| PRINDIF-HINDS ENVIRONMENTAL INC NM | 86 | 210 |
| PROCEED & CAMBLE COMPANY OH | 00, | 223 |
| BROWN BILLER COMMISSION INT | 110 | 2/3 |
| PROVU RIVER COMMISSION, UI | 110, | 242 |
| PII ENVIRONMENIAL SERVICES, WA | 14, | 138 |
| PUBLIC LIBRARY OF CINCINNATI & HAMILTON CO, OH | 98, | 223 |
| PUBLIC UTILITIES DISTRICT OF GRANT COUNTY, WA | 122, | 248 |
| PUBLIC UTILITY AGENCY-WATER DIV, GOVT OF GUAM | 128, | 253 |
| PUBLIC UTILITY DIST #1 OF PEND OREILLE COUNTY. WA | 124. | 248 |
| PHEBLO BOARD OF WATER WORKS CO | 40 | 168 |
| DIEBLO COUNTY DEBT OF BUBLIC CAFETY AND OBERATIONS CO | , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , | 169 |
| BUEBLO OF ACOMA NY | 97, 06 | 210 |
| PUEDLO OF ACOMA, NM | 00, | 210 |
| PUEBLO OF LAGUNA, NM | 80, | 210 |
| PUEBLO OF ZUNI, NM | 86, | 210 |
| PUERTO RICO AGRICULTURAL EXP STA, PR UNIV, PR | 129, | 253 |
| PUERTO RICO AQUEDUCT & SEWER AUTHORITY, PR | 129, | 253 |
| PUERTO RICO DEPARTMENT OF AGRICULTURE, PR | 129, | 253 |
| PUERTO RICO DEPARTMENT OF NATURAL RESOURCES. PR | 129, | 253 |
| PHERTO RICO ELECTRIC POWER AUTHORITY. PR | 129. | 253 |
| PHIERTO RICO ENVIRONMENTAL CHALITY ROARD PR | 129 | 253 |
| POST, BUCKLEY, SCHUH, & JERNIGEN, INC, FL POTLATCH CORPORATION, TIMBERLANDS DEPARTMENT, ID POWAY MUNICIPAL WATER DISTRICT, CA POWER PIPING COMPANY, PA PRECISION PHOTO LABORATORIES, INC, OH PRINCETON UNIVERSITY, NJ PRINDLE-HINDS ENVIRONMENTAL, INC, NM PROCTER & GAMBLE COMPANY, OH PROVO RIVER COMMISSION, UT PTI ENVIRONMENTAL SERVICES, WA PUBLIC LIBRARY OF CINCINNATI & HAMILTON CO, OH PUBLIC UTILITIES DISTRICT OF GRANT COUNTY, WA PUBLIC UTILITY DIST #1 OF PEND OREILLE COUNTY, WA PUBLIC UTILITY DIST #1 OF PEND OREILLE COUNTY, WA PUEBLO BOARD OF WATER WORKS, CO PUEBLO GO ACOMA, NM PUEBLO OF LAGUNA, NM PUEBLO OF LAGUNA, NM PUEBLO OF ZUNI, NM PUEBLO OF ZUNI, NM PUERTO RICO AGRICULTURAL EXP STA, PR UNIV, PR PUERTO RICO AGRICULTURAL EXP STA, PR UNIV, PR PUERTO RICO DEPARTMENT OF AGRICULTURE, PR PUERTO RICO DEPARTMENT OF NATURAL RESOURCES, PR PUERTO RICO DEPARTMENT OF NATURAL RESOURCES, PR PUERTO RICO ELECTRIC POWER AUTHORITY, PR PUERTO RICO ELECTRIC POWER AUTHORITY, PR PUERTO RICO ENVIRONMENTAL QUALITY BOARD, PR PUERTO RICO INDUSTRIAL DEVELOPMENT COMPANY, PR PUERTO RICO LAND AUTHORITY, PR PUERTO RICO PLANNING BOARD, PR PUERTO RICO SUGAR CORPORATION, PR PUERTO RICO VEGETABLE CONSERVATION DISTRICT, CO | 120, | 253 |
| PUENTO RICO INDUSTRIAL DEVELOPMENT COMPANT, FR | 129, | 253 |
| PUERTO RICO LAND AUTHORITI, PR | 127, | 253 |
| PUERTO RICO MINERAL RES DEV CORP, PR | 129, | 253 |
| PUERTO RICO PLANNING BOARD, PR | 129, | 253 |
| PUERTO RICO SUGAR CORPORATION, PR | 129, | 253 |
| PUERTO RICO VEGETABLE CORPORATION, PR | 129, | 253 |
| PUGET SOUND POWER & LIGHT COMPANY, WA | 122, | 248 |
| PUERTO RICO SUGAR CORPORATION, PR PUERTO RICO VEGETABLE CORPORATION, PR PUGET SOUND POWER & LIGHT COMPANY, WA PURATOIRE RIVER WATER CONSERVATION DISTRICT, CO PURDUE UNIVERSITY, IN PUTNAM COUNTY HIGHWAY DEPT NY | 44, | 168 |
| PURDUE UNIVERSITY. IN | 60. | 185 |
| PUTNAM COUNTY HIGHWAY DEPT, NY | 92, | 216 |
| QUATERNARY SCIENCES CENTER, DESERT RESEARCH INSTITUTE, NV | | |
| | | |
| QUEBEC MINISTRY OF ENERGY & RESOURCES, CANADA | 7, | |
| QUEBEC MINISTRY OF THE ENVIRONMENT, CANADA | 7, | |
| QUINAULT BUSINESS COMMITTEE, WA | | 248 |
| QUINAULT INDIAN NATION, WA | | 248 |
| QUINN & ASSOCIATES, PA | | 230 |
| R M TOWILL CORPORATION, HI | 55, | 180 |
| R&D INSTITUTE OF THE UNITED STATES, OK | 100, | 224 |
| R&M CONSULTANTS, INC | | 138 |
| R.E. WRIGHT ASSOCIATES, INC, PA | | 23 C |
| R.W. BECK AND ASSOCIATES, WA | | 248 |
| RADIAN ENVIRONMENTAL MANAGMENT | - | 138 |
| VADIAN ENAIMONIENIAT HANAONENI | 17, | 130 |

| RADMAN AERIAL SURVEYS, CA | 26. | 158 |
|--|------|-------------|
| RADIAN ADMIND BOWDER, OF | 112 | 240 |
| RAILROAD COMMISSION OF TEXAS, TX | 113, | 240 |
| RAINBOW MUNICIPAL WATER DISTRICT, CA | 29, | 158 |
| RALPH PERRY PHOTOGRAPHY, WA | 123 | 248 |
| RALITI LERRI THOTOGRAPHI, WA | 7, | 100 |
| RAMSEY COUNTY ENVIRONMENTAL SERVICE, MN | 74, | 199 |
| RANCHO CALIFORNIA WATER DEPARTMENT, CA | 36, | 158 |
| RAPIDES PARISH WATER WORKS DISTRICT NO 3, LA | 64 | 190 |
| RELIGIOUS CALLES WATER WORKS DISTRICT NO S, LA | 2/ | 150 |
| REALTY AERIAL PHOTOGRAPHY, CA | 34, | 158 |
| RECLAMATION BUREAU SOUTHWEST REGION, TX | 114, | 240 |
| RED BLUFF WATER POWER CONTROL DISTRICT, TX | 115 | 240 |
| DEDUCOD MITTIAL LIATED COMPANY C. | 20 | 150 |
| REDWOOD MUTUAL WATER COMPANY, CA | 30, | 130 |
| REEDY CREEK IMPROVEMENT DISTRICT, FL | 49, | 176 |
| RADMAN AERIAL SURVEYS, CA RAILROAD COMMISSION OF TEXAS, TX RAINBOW MUNICIPAL WATER DISTRICT, CA RALPH PERRY PHOTOGRAPHY, WA RAMSEY COUNTY ENVIRONMENTAL SERVICE, MN RANCHO CALIFORNIA WATER DEPARTMENT, CA RAPIDES PARISH WATER WORKS DISTRICT NO 3, LA REALTY AERIAL PHOTOGRAPHY, CA RECLAMATION BUREAU SOUTHWEST REGION, TX RED BLUFF WATER POWER CONTROL DISTRICT, TX REDWOOD MUTUAL WATER COMPANY, CA REEDY CREEK IMPROVEMENT DISTRICT, FL REEVES CITY WATER IMPROVEMENT DISTRICT, TX REGION II PLANNING COMMISSION, MI REGIONAL PLANN COMM FOR JEFF, ORLEANS, ST. BER, ST TAMM, PAR | 115 | 240 |
| REGION II PLANNING COMMISSION, MI | 72 | 107 |
| REGION II FLANNING COMMISSION, MI | 12, | 197 |
| REGIONAL PLANN COMM FOR JEFF, ORLEANS, ST. BER, ST TAMM, PAR | 66, | 190 |
| REGIONAL PLANNING COUNCIL, MD | 68, | 193 |
| RECIONAL WATER QUALITY-LAHONTAN RECION CA | 36 | 158 |
| REGIONAL WATER QUALITY EMICHTAN REGION, CA | 50, | 100 |
| RENEWABLE NATURAL RESOURCES FOUNDATION, MD | 68, | 193 |
| RENNSELAER POLYTECHNIC INSTITUTE, NY | 87, | 216 |
| RENO FEDERAL DISTRICT COURT (NV) | 12. | 136 |
| ADNO CRANCE INTERIOR CONTROL BLANT NU | 01 | 205 |
| RENO-SPARRS JOINT WASTE WATER POLLUTION CONTROL PLANT, NV | οι, | 203 |
| RENSSELAER COUNTY HIGHWAY DEPT, NY | 92, | 216 |
| RESEARCH INST OF THE GULF OF MAINE. ME | 67. | 191 |
| DESCRIPCE CONSULTANTS & ENGINEEDING INC CO | 45 | 168 |
| RESOURCE CONSETENTS & ENGINEERING, THE, CO | 72, | 170 |
| RESOURCES FOR THE FUTURE, DC | 48, | 1/2 |
| RHODE ISLAND COASTAL RESOURCES CENTER, RI | 106, | 23 0 |
| RHODE ISLAND COASTAL RESOURCES MGNT COUNCIL. RI | 107. | 230 |
| DUODE ICLAND DEDARTMENT OF WEALTH DI | 107 | 221 |
| RIODE ISLAND DEPARTMENT OF REALTH, KI | 107, | 231 |
| RHODE ISLAND DEPT OF ENVIR MANAGEMENT, RI | 106, | 231 |
| RHODE ISLAND DEPT OF TRANSPORTATION, RI | 106, | 231 |
| RHODE ISLAND FISH & WILDLIFF DIVISION RI | 107 | 231 |
| RHODE TOLAND HATER RECOVERED BY AND BY | 107 | 221 |
| RHODE ISLAND WATER RESOURCES BOARD, RI | 107, | 231 |
| RHODE ISLAND WATER RESOURCES DIVISION, RI | 107, | 231 |
| RIC NOYLE PHOTO PRODUCTIONS. HI | 56. | 180 |
| DICHADD B DAVIS COMPANY CA | າ ຂໍ | 158 |
| RICHARD B DAVIS CONTANT, CA | 20, | 1/0 |
| RICHARD WESTON PHOTOGRAPHY, AZ | 20, | 143 |
| RICHLAND COUNTY TAX ASSESSOR, SC | 107, | 234 |
| REGIONAL PLANNING COUNCIL, MD REGIONAL WATER QUALITY-LAHONTAN REGION, CA RENEWABLE NATURAL RESOURCES FOUNDATION, MD RENNSELAER POLYTECHNIC INSTITUTE, NY RENO FEDERAL DISTRICT COURT (NV) RENO-SPARKS JOINT WASTE WATER POLLUTION CONTROL PLANT, NV RENSSELAER COUNTY HIGHWAY DEPT, NY RESEARCH INST OF THE GULF OF MAINE, ME RESOURCE CONSULTANTS & ENGINEERING, INC, CO RESOURCES FOR THE FUTURE, DC RHODE ISLAND COASTAL RESOURCES CENTER, RI RHODE ISLAND COASTAL RESOURCES MGNT COUNCIL, RI RHODE ISLAND DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH, RI RHODE ISLAND DEPT OF TRANSPORTATION, RI RHODE ISLAND DEPT OF TRANSPORTATION, RI RHODE ISLAND WATER RESOURCES BOARD, RI RHODE ISLAND WATER RESOURCES BOARD, RI RHODE ISLAND WATER RESOURCES DIVISION, RI RHODE ISLAND WATER RESOURCES DIVISION, RI RIC NOYLE PHOTO PRODUCTIONS, HI RICHARD B DAVIS COMPANY, CA RICHARD WESTON PHOTOGRAPHY, AZ RICHLAND COUNTY TAX ASSESSOR, SC RILLITO CONSULTING GROUP, AZ | 19, | 144 |
| RIO BLANCO COUNTY CO | 4.2 | 168 |
| RIO BLANCO COUNTY, CO | | |
| RIO BLANCO OIL SHALE COMPANY, CO | 41, | 168 |
| RIO BLANCO WATER CONSERVANCY DISTRICT, CO | 44. | 168 |
| RIO GRANDE COMPACT COMMISSION, NM | - | 210 |
| | | |
| RIO GRANDE COMPACT COMMISSION, TX | 117, | |
| RIO GRANDE WATER CONSERVANCY DISTRICT, CO | 41, | 168 |
| RIO GRANDE WATER USERS ASSOCIATION, CO | | 168 |
| | | 133 |
| RIVER ROAD ENVIRONMENTAL TECHNOLOGY CENTRE, CANADA | | |
| RIVERSIDE COUNTY DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL HEALTH, CA | 26, | 158 |

| RIVERSIDE COUNTY FLOOD CONTROL & WATER CONSERVATION DIST, (| CA 24 , | 158 |
|---|----------------|-------------|
| RMC ENVIRONMENTAL SERVICES, PA | 106. | 230 |
| ROALD HAESTAD, INC, CT ROBERT BEIN, WILLIAM FROST & ASSOCIATES, INC., CA ROBERT J. LUNG & ASSOCIATES, INC, CA ROBINSON AERIAL SURVEYS, INC, NJ ROCKLAND COUNTY DRAINAGE AGENCY, NY ROCKLAND COUNTY HIGHWAY DEPT, NY ROCKY MOUNTAIN HYDRAULIC LABORATORY, CO ROCKY MOUNTAIN HYDRO, INC., CO ROCKY MOUNTAIN MINERAL LAN FOUNDATION, CO ROOSEVELT IRRIGATION DISTRICT, AZ ROUND MTN WTR/SANITATION DISTRICT, CO ROY F WESTON, INC, PA ROYAL AIR FOTO, AZ ROYAL TROPICAL INSTITUTE, NETHERLANDS RPI INTERNATIONAL, SC RUPP AERIAL PHOTOGRAPHY, INC, AZ | 47 | 17C |
| ROBERT BEIN, WILLIAM FROST & ASSOCIATES, INC., CA | 38 | 159 |
| ROBERT BEIN, WILLIAM TROST & ASSOCIATES, INC., CA | 30, | |
| ROBERT J. LUNG & ASSOCIATES, INC, CA | 31, | 159 |
| ROBINSON AERIAL SURVEYS, INC, NJ | 83, | 208 |
| ROCKLAND COUNTY DRAINAGE AGENCY, NY | 89, | 216 |
| ROCKLAND COUNTY HIGHWAY DEPT, NY | 92, | 216 |
| ROCKY MOUNTAIN HYDRAULIC LABORATORY, CO | 45. | 168 |
| ROCKY MOUNTAIN HYDRO, INC., CO | 41 | 168 |
| ROCKY MOUNTAIN MINERAL LAN FOUNDATION, CO | 42, | |
| ROCK! HOUNTAIN HINERAL LAN FOUNDATION, CO | 42, | |
| ROOSEVELT IRRIGATION DISTRICT, AZ | 1/, | 144 |
| ROUND MTN WTR/SANITATION DISTRICT, CO | 45, | 168 |
| ROY F WESTON, INC, PA | 104, | 230 |
| ROYAL AIR FOTO, AZ | 20, | 144 |
| ROYAL TROPICAL INSTITUTE, NETHERLANDS | 10. | 134 |
| RPI INTERNATIONAL, SC | 110 | 234 |
| RUPP AERIAL PHOTOGRAPHY, INC, AZ | 20, | 144 |
| NUTCERS UNTUERSITY CENTER FOR COASTAL AND THE NA | 20, | 200 |
| RUTGERS UNIVERSITY, CENTER FOR COASTAL AND ENV, NJ | 83, | , 208 |
| S. S. PAPADOPULOS & ASSOCIATES INC. | 14, | , 138 |
| S.J. GROVES & SONS COMPANY | 14, | , 138 |
| SABINE RIVER COMPACT ADMINISTRATION, LA | 65, | 190 |
| SABINE RIVER COMPACT ADMINISTRATION. MS | 76, | |
| SACRAMENTO CNTY DEPT-PHR WKS WATER RESO DIV CA | 26 | 159 |
| RUTGERS UNIVERSITY, CENTER FOR COASTAL AND ENV, NJ S. S. PAPADOPULOS & ASSOCIATES INC. S.J. GROVES & SONS COMPANY SABINE RIVER COMPACT ADMINISTRATION, LA SABINE RIVER COMPACT ADMINISTRATION, MS SACRAMENTO CNTY DEPT-PUB WKS, WATER RESO DIV, CA SACRAMENTO DEPT OF PUBLIC WORKS, WATER RESOURCES DIVISION, SACRAMENTO MUNICIPAL UTILITY DISTRICT, CA SACRAMENTO REGIONAL COUNTY SANITATION DISTRICT, CA SAINT CHARLES MESA WATER DISTRICT, CO SAINT PAUL PORT AUTHORITY, MN SALISH & KOOTENAI TRIBES OF FLATHEAD RESERVATION, MT SALMON RIVER CANAL COMPANY, ID SALT LAKE CITY METROPOLITAN WATER DISTRICT, UT SALT LAKE CITY WATER SUPPLY & WATERWORKS, UT SALT RIVER PROJECT, AZ SALT RIVER VALLEY WATER USERS ASSOC, AZ SALUDA COUNTY TAX ASSESSOR, SC SAN ANTONIO ENGINEERING DEPARTMENT, TX SAN ANTONIO WATER COMPANY, CA | C 22, | |
| SACRAMENTO DEPT OF PUBLIC WORKS, WATER RESOURCES DIVISION, | CA 22, | |
| SACRAMENTO MUNICIPAL UTILITY DISTRICT, CA | 28, | 159 |
| SACRAMENTO REGIONAL COUNTY SANITATION DISTRICT, CA | 36, | , 159 |
| SAINT CHARLES MESA WATER DISTRICT, CO | 42, | , 168 |
| SAINT PAUL PORT AUTHORITY, MN | 75, | , 199 |
| SALISH & KOOTENAI TRIBES OF FLATHEAD RESERVATION. MT | 79, | 2 03 |
| SALMON RIVER CANAL COMPANY. ID | 57. | , 181 |
| CALT LAVE CITY METDODALITAN WATER DICTRICT LIT | 119 | , 241 |
| CALT LAKE CITY HATER CURRING HATER DISTRICT, UT | 110, | |
| SALI LAKE CITY WATER SUPPLY & WATERWORKS, UT | 110, | , 241 |
| SALT RIVER PROJECT, AZ | 17, | , 144 |
| SALT RIVER VALLEY WATER USERS ASSOC, AZ | 17, | , 144 |
| SALUDA COUNTY TAX ASSESSOR, SC | 107, | , 234 |
| SAN ANTONIO ENGINEERING DEPARTMENT, TX | 117. | , 24(|
| SAN ANTONIO RIVER AUTHORITY TX | 115 | , 24(|
| SAN ANTONIO WATER COMPANY CA | 23 | 159 |
| SAN ANTONIO WATER COMPANY, CA | 20, | |
| SAN BENITO COUNTY WATER DISTRICT, CA | | , 159 |
| SAN BERNARDINO VALLEY MUNICIPAL WATER DISTRICT, CA | | , 159 |
| SAN CARLOS IRRIGATION & DRAINAGE DISTRICT, AZ | | , 144 |
| SAN DIEGO COUNTY DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS, CA | 22, | , 3: |
| SAN DIEGO COUNTY DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS, CA | 22. | , 159 |
| SAN DIEGO COUNTY DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS, CA | | , 159 |
| SAN DIEGO COUNTY HEALTH DEPARTMENT, CA | | , 159 |
| • | | - |
| SAN DIEGO COUNTY PLAN & LAND USE, CA | 30 | , 159 |
| | | |

| SAN DIEGO COUNTY WATER AUTHORITY, CA | 37 | 159 |
|---|-------------|-----|
| SAN DIEGO COUNTY WATER AUTHORITY, CA SAN DIEGO REGION, CA REGIONAL WTR CONT BRD, CA SAN FRANCISCO CITY/COUNTY BUR-ENVIRONMENTAL HEALTH SERV, CA | 26 | 150 |
| SAN FRANCISCO CITY/COUNTY BUR-FNVIRONMENTAL HEALTH SERV CA | 25 | 150 |
| SAN FRANCISCO PORT AUTHORITY, CA | 24, | 150 |
| CAN EDANCISCO MATER DISTRICT CA | 20, | 150 |
| CAN CARRIED ELECTRIC COMPANY CA | 27, | 150 |
| CAN LACINTO DIVER AUTHORITY TV | 115 | 139 |
| SAN JACHTU CHUTY DEBARTMENT OF BURLTC HOREC CA | 115, | 240 |
| SAN JORGUIN COUNTY DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS, CA | 2/, | 159 |
| SAN JUSE WATER COMPANI, CA | 30, | 159 |
| SAN JUAN CUUNII, NA | 86, | 210 |
| SAN JUAN SUBURBAN WATER DISTRICT, CA | 30, | 159 |
| SAN LUKENZU VALLEY WATER DISTRICT, CA | 30, | 159 |
| SAN LUIS UBISPO COUNTY HEALTH AGENCY, CA | 25, | 160 |
| SAN LUIS VALLEY REGIONAL DEVELOPMENT & PLANNING COMM, CO | 43, | 168 |
| SAN MATEO COUNTY DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS, CA | 27, | 160 |
| SAN MATEO COUNTY OFFICE OF ENVIRONMENTAL HEALTH, CA | 25, | 160 |
| SAN MATEO COUNTY PLANNING DEPARTMENT, CA | 36, | 160 |
| SAN-LO AERIAL SURVEYS INC, CA | 21, | 160 |
| SANDHILLS GROUND WATER MANAGEMENT DIST, CO | 43, | 168 |
| SANTA ANA REGION, CA REGIONAL WTR CONT BRD, CA | 26, | 160 |
| SANTA BARBARA COUNTY FLOOD CONTROL & WATER CONS DISTRICT, CA | 23, | 160 |
| SAN FRANCISCO PORT AUTHORITY, CA SAN FRANCISCO WATER DISTRICT, CA SAN GABRIEL ELECTRIC COMPANY, CA SAN JACINTO RIVER AUTHORITY, TX SAN JOAQUIN COUNTY DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS, CA SAN JOSE WATER COMPANY, CA SAN JUAN COUNTY, NM SAN JUAN SUBURBAN WATER DISTRICT, CA SAN LORENZO VALLEY WATER DISTRICT, CA SAN LUIS OBISPO COUNTY HEALTH AGENCY, CA SAN LUIS VALLEY REGIONAL DEVELOPMENT & PLANNING COMM, CO SAN MATEO COUNTY DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS, CA SAN MATEO COUNTY OFFICE OF ENVIRONMENTAL HEALTH, CA SAN MATEO COUNTY PLANNING DEPARTMENT, CA SAN-LO AERIAL SURVEYS INC, CA SANDHILLS GROUND WATER MANAGEMENT DIST, CO SANTA ANA REGION, CA REGIONAL WTR CONT BRD, CA SANTA BARBARA COUNTY FLOOD CONTROL & WATER CONS DISTRICT, CA SANTA BARBARA COUNTY HEALTH DEPARTMENT, CA | 25, | 160 |
| SANTA BARBARA COUNTY FLOOD CONTROL & WATER CONS DISTRICT, CA SANTA BARBARA COUNTY HEALTH DEPARTMENT, CA SANTA BARBARA COUNTY WATER AGENCY, CA SANTA CATALINA MARINE LABORATORY, CA SANTA CLARA CITY WATER DEPARTMENT, CA SANTA CLARA VALLEY WATER DISTRICT, CA SANTA CRUZ COUNTY FC & WCD, CA SANTA CRUZ COUNTY HEALTH DEPARTMENT, CA SANTA CRUZ COUNTY PLANNING DEPARTMENT, CA SANTA FE IRRIGATION DISTRICT, CA SANTA FE METRIC WATER BOARD, NM SANTA MARGARITA WATER DISTRICT, CA SANTA MARGARITA WATER CONS DIST, CA SANTA ROSA BAND OF MISSION INDIANS, CA SANTEE-COOPER PUBLIC SERVICE AUTHORITY, SC SAPINE RIVER AUTHORITY OF TX, TX SARASOTA COUNTY PUBLIC WORKS, FL SARATOGA COUNTY DEPT PUBLIC WORKS, NY | 3 5, | 160 |
| SANTA CATALINA MARINE LABORATORY, CA | 24, | 160 |
| SANTA CLARA CITY WATER DEPARTMENT, CA | 27, | 160 |
| SANTA CLARA VALLEY WATER DISTRICT, CA | 23, | 160 |
| SANTA CRUZ COUNTY FC & WCD, CA | 35, | 160 |
| SANTA CRUZ COUNTY HEALTH DEPARTMENT, CA | 25, | |
| SANTA CRUZ COUNTY PLANNING DEPARTMENT, CA | 36, | 160 |
| SANTA FE IRRIGATION DISTRICT, CA | 29, | 160 |
| SANTA FE METRIC WATER BOARD, NM | 86, | 210 |
| SANTA MARGARITA WATER DISTRICT, CA | 29, | 160 |
| SANTA MARIA VALLEY WATER CONS DIST, CA | 35, | 160 |
| SANTA ROSA BAND OF MISSION INDIANS, CA | 36, | 160 |
| SANTEE-COOPER PUBLIC SERVICE AUTHORITY, SC | 108, | 234 |
| SAPINE RIVER AUTHORITY OF TX, TX | 116, | |
| SARASOTA COUNTY PUBLIC WORKS, FL | 49, | |
| SARATOGA COUNTY DEPT PUBLIC WORKS, NY | 92, | 216 |
| SARGENT & LUNDY ENGINEERS, IL | 58. | 184 |
| SAUCELITO IRRIGATION DISTRICT, CA | | 160 |
| SAVANNAH DEPARTMENT OF WATER & SEWAGE, GA | 53, | 179 |
| SCHAAF AND WHEELER, CA | 39, | 160 |
| SCHENECTADY COUNTY PLANNING DEPARTMENT, NY | | 217 |
| SCHENECTADY FINANCE COMMISSIONER, NY | | 217 |
| SCHOHARIE COUNTY DEPT PUBLIC WORKS, NY | | 217 |
| SCHUYLER COUNTY HIGHWAY DEPT, NY | • | 217 |
| SCRIPPS INSTITUTE OF OCEANOGRAPHY, CA | | 160 |
| Table 1 and | | |

| SCS ENGINEERS, VA | 120, | |
|---|--|-------------|
| SEATTLE CITY DEPARTMENT OF LIGHTING, WA | 122, | |
| SEATTLE ENGINEERING DEPT, WA | 124, | |
| SEDA COUNCIL OF GOVERNMENTS, PA | 106, | |
| SEDGWICK COUNTY DEPT OF ENVIRONMENTAL MANAGEMENT, KS | 64, | |
| SELMA-KINGSBURG-FOWLER COUNTY SANITATION DISTRICT, CA | 28, | |
| SENECA COUNTY HIGHWAY DEPT, NY | 92, | |
| SENECA NATION OF INDIANS, NY | 90, | |
| SENECA SOIL AND WATER DISTRICT, OH | 98, | |
| SERVICIO GEOLOGICO DE PUERTO RICO, PR | 129, | |
| SHELL OIL COMPANY | 14, | |
| SHERIDAN WATER DEPARTMENT, WY | 127, | |
| SHOW LOW IRRIGATION COMPANY, AZ | 20, | |
| SHREVEPORT DEPARTMENT OF WATER & SEWERAGE, LA | 65, | |
| SID BUGELHOLL (SYLMAR), CA | 31, | |
| SID BUGELHOLL, OK | 100, | |
| SIDWELL COMPANY, IL | 58, | |
| SIERRA PACIFIC INDUSTRIES, CA | 31, | |
| SIERRA PACIFIC POWER COMPANY, NV | 81, | |
| SIERRA WEST, INC, WA | 124, | |
| SIMONS, LI AND ASSOCIATES, INC, CA | 40, | |
| SISKIYOU COUNTY FC & WCD, CA | 35, | |
| SITHE ENERGIES, INC, NY | 93, | |
| SKAGIT COUNTY, WA | 81, 124, 40, 35, 93, 122, 55, 125, 39, 101, | |
| SKIDAWAY INST OF OCEANOGRAPHY LIB, GA | 55, | |
| SKYNET AVIATION, INC, WA | 125, | |
| SKYVIEW AERIAL PHOTO, INC, CA | 39, | 161 |
| SKYVIEW AERIAL SURVEYS, INC, OR | 101, | |
| SKYVIEW PHOTOGRAPHY, AZ | 17, | 144 |
| SKYWEST AERIAL PHOTOGRAPHY, INC, CA | 38, | 161 |
| SMITHSONIAN ENVIRONMENTAL RESEARCH CENTER, MD | 68, | 193 |
| SNOHOMISH COUNTY, WA | 123, | |
| SOCIAL AUDIT LTD, ENGLAND | 9, 9, 117, 79, | |
| SOCIETY FOR UNDERWATER TECHNOLOGY (SUT), ENGLAND | 9, | 134 |
| SOCIETY OF PROF, WELL LOG ANALYSTS, INC, TX | 117, | |
| SOIL & WATER TESTING LAB, UNIV OF NEBRASKA, NE | 79, | 204 |
| SOIL AND WATER TESTING LAB (NMSU), NM | 86, | 2 1C |
| SOIL CONSERVATION SERVICE | 12, | 136 |
| SOLAR ENERGY INSTITUTE (NMSU), NM | 86, | 210 |
| SOLUTION SYSTEMS, INC, CO | 45, | 168 |
| SOMERSET COUNTY ENGINEER, NJ | 84, | 208 |
| SOMERSET COUNTY PLANNING BOARD, NJ | 84, | 208 |
| SONOMA COUNTY DEPARTMENT OF PLANNING, CA | 28, | 161 |
| SONOMA COUNTY PUBLIC HEALTH SERVICE, CA | | 161 |
| SONOMA COUNTY WATER AGENCY, CA | | 161 |
| SOQUEL CREEK WATER DISTRICT, CA | | 161 |
| SOUND AERIAL SURVEYS, WA | 126, | |
| · | · | |

| SOURIS-RED-RAINY REGIONAL OFFICE, ND | 97, 221 |
|--|-------------------|
| SOURIS-RED-RAINY REGIONAL OFFICE, ND SOUTH AFRICAN WATER INFORMATION CENTRE (PRETORIA) SOUTH CAROLINA COASTAL COUNCIL, SC SOUTH CAROLINA DEPT OF HEALTH & ENVIR CONTROL, SC SOUTH CAROLINA DEPT OF WILDLIFE & MARINE RESOURCES, SC SOUTH CAROLINA FORESTRY COMMISSION. SC | 10, 134 |
| SOUTH APRICAL WALLS IN ORDER TO CENTRE (TRETORIA) | 10, 134 |
| SOUTH CAROLINA COASTAL COUNCIL, SC | 109, 234 |
| SOUTH CAROLINA DEPT OF HEALTH & ENVIR CONTROL.SC | 107, 234 |
| SOUTH CAPOLINA DEPT OF WILDLIFF & MARINE RESOURCES SC | 109, 234 |
| SOUTH CAROLINA DEFT OF WILDLITE & HARTNE RESOURCES, SC | 109, 234 |
| SOUTH CAROLINA FORESTRY COMMISSION, SC | 109, 234 |
| SOUTH CAROLINA FORESTRY COMMISSION, SC SOUTH CAROLINA GEOLOGICAL SURVEY, SC SOUTH CAROLINA LAND RESOURCES CONSERVATION COMMISSION, SC | 110, 234 |
| SOUTH CAROLINA LAND RESOURCES CONSERVATION COMMISSION SC | 107, 234 |
| SOUTH CAROLINA LAND RESOURCES CONSERVATION CONTINUESTON, SC | 107, 234 |
| SOUTH CAROLINA LEGISLATIVE COUNCIL, SC | 110, 234 |
| SOUTH CAROLINA PUBLIC SERVICE AUTHORITY, SC | 110. 234 |
| SOUTH CAROLINA SEA CRANT CONSORTIUM SC | 110 23/ |
| SOUTH CAROLINA SEA GRANT CONSONTION, SC | 110, 234 |
| SOUTH CAROLINA STATE HIGHWAY DEPARTMENT, SC | 107, 234 |
| SOUTH CAROLINA WATER RESOURCES RESEARCH INSTITUTE, SC | 110, 234 |
| SOUTH CENTRAL CONNECTICUT REGIONAL WATER AUTHORITY CT | 47 170 |
| COURT COACT COMPANY HATER DISTRICT CA | 20 161 |
| South Coast Company water District, Ca | 29, 161 |
| SOUTH COAST GEOLOGICAL SOCIETY, CA | 39, 161 |
| SOUTH DADE SOIL & WTR CONSERV DIST. FL | 51. 177 |
| SOUTH DAKOTA CONSERVATION COMMISSION SD | 111 235 |
| SOUTH DANGIA CONSERVATION COMMISSION, SD | 111, 233 |
| SOUTH DAKOTA DEPARTMENT OF AGRICULTURE, SD | 111, 235 |
| SOUTH DAKOTA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION, SD | 111, 235 |
| SOUTH DAKOTA DEPT OF WATER AND NATURAL RESOURCES SD | 111 235 |
| COUNTY DANGER BLOW CAME AND DEPTH OF | 111, 205 |
| SOUTH DAROTA FISH, GAME AND PARKS DEPT, SD | 111, 235 |
| SOUTH DAKOTA GEOLOGICAL SURVEY, SD | 111, 235 |
| SOUTH DAKOTA HEALTH LABORATORIES. SD | 111. 235 |
| SOUTH DAVOTA LEGISLATIVE DESEADOR COUNCIL SD | 111 225 |
| SOUTH DANGER LEGISLATIVE RESEARCH COUNCIL, SD | 111, 233 |
| SOUTH DAKOTA SCHOOL OF MINES AND TECHNOLOGY, SD | 111, 235 |
| SOUTH DAKOTA STATE UNIV-SD AGRI EXP STA, SD | 111, 235 |
| SOUTH FLORIDA WATER MANAGEMENT DISTRICT FI | 49 177 |
| COUTH ILLINOIS INTERCITY AT CARRONALE II | 50 19/ |
| South Illinois university at Carbondale, it | 39, 104 |
| SOUTH SAN JOAQUIN IRRIGATION DIST, CA | 37, 161 |
| SOUTHEAST COLORADO WATER CONSERVANCY DISTRICT. CO | 43. 169 |
| SOUTHEAST MICHIGAN APPAULDE WATER OHALLTY ROARD MI | 72 197 |
| Southeast Michigan Albarist Walter Quality Board, Mi | 72, 177 |
| SOUTHEAST MICHIGAN COUNCIL OF GOVERNMENTS, MI | /1, 19/ |
| SOUTHEASTERN ARIZONA GOVERNMENTS ORGANIZATION, AZ | 19, 144 |
| SOUTHEASTERN GEOLOGICAL SOCIETY, FL | 50. 177 |
| CONTRACTED MACCACHICETTC INTUEDCITY MA | 70 10/ |
| SOUTHEASTERN MASSACHUSETTS UNIVERSITT, MA | 70, 194 |
| SOUTHEASTERN POWER ADMINISTRATION | 12, 136 |
| SOUTHEASTERN WISCONSIN REG PLANNING COMMISSION, WI | 1 26, 2 51 |
| SOUTH CAROLINA LAND RESOURCES CONSERVATION COMMISSION, SC SOUTH CAROLINA LEGISLATIVE COUNCIL, SC SOUTH CAROLINA PUBLIC SERVICE AUTHORITY, SC SOUTH CAROLINA SEA GRANT CONSORTIUM, SC SOUTH CAROLINA STATE HIGHWAY DEPARTMENT, SC SOUTH CAROLINA STATE HIGHWAY DEPARTMENT, SC SOUTH CAROLINA WATER RESOURCES RESEARCH INSTITUTE, SC SOUTH CAROLINA WATER RESOURCES RESEARCH INSTITUTE, SC SOUTH COAST COMPANY WATER DISTRICT, CA SOUTH COAST GEOLOGICAL SOCIETY, CA SOUTH DAMOTA CONSERVATION COMMISSION, SD SOUTH DAMOTA DEPARTMENT OF AGRICULTURE, SD SOUTH DAMOTA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION, SD SOUTH DAMOTA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION, SD SOUTH DAMOTA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION, SD SOUTH DAMOTA FISH, GAME AND PARKS DEPT, SD SOUTH DAMOTA GEOLOGICAL SURVEY, SD SOUTH DAMOTA HEALTH LABORATORIES, SD SOUTH DAMOTA LEGISLATIVE RESEARCH COUNCIL, SD SOUTH DAMOTA SCHOOL OF MINES AND TECHNOLOGY, SD SOUTH DAMOTA SCHOOL OF MINES AND TECHNOLOGY, SD SOUTH DAMOTA SCHOOL OF MINES AND TECHNOLOGY, SD SOUTH DAMOTA STATE UNIV-SD AGRI EXP STA, SD SOUTH FLORIDA WATER MANAGEMENT DISTRICT, FL SOUTH SAN JOAQUIN IRRIGATION DIST, CA SOUTHEAST COLORADO WATER CONSERVANCY DISTRICT, CO SOUTHEAST MICHIGAN AREAWIDE WATER QUALITY BOARD, MI SOUTHEAST MICHIGAN AREAWIDE WATER QUALITY BOARD, MI SOUTHEAST MICHIGAN COUNCIL OF GOVERNMENTS, MI SOUTHEASTERN ARIZONA GOVERNMENTS ORGANIZATION, AZ SOUTHEASTERN MASSACHUSETTS UNIVERSITY, MA SOUTHEASTERN WASSOCHUSETTS UNIVERSITY, MA SOUTHEASTERN WASCONSIN REG PLANNING COMMISSION, WI SOUTHEAN ARIZONA WATER RESOURCES ASSOCIATION, AZ SOUTHERN CALIFORNIA AERIAL PHOTOGRAPHY. CA | 19, 144 |
| CONTINUE CALLED NATA APPARA BROOKED RESULTED NATIONAL CALLED N | 26, 161 |
| The state of the s | · , |
| SOUTHERN CALIFORNIA EDISON COMPANY, CA | 24, 161 |
| SOUTHERN COMPANY SERVICES, INC, HYDRO PROJECTS DEPT, AL | 14, 139 |
| SOUTHERN CONNECTICUT STATE UNIVERSITY, CT | 46, 170 |
| | |
| SOUTHERN HIGH PLAINS GWMD, CO | 44, 169 |
| SOUTHERN METHODIST UNIVERSITY, DEPT OF GEOLOGY, TX | 117, 240 |
| SOUTHERN RESEARCH INSTITUTE, AL | 15, 139 |
| | 118, 242 |
| SOUTHERN UTAH STATE COLLEGE, UT | 110, 242 |
| | |

| SOUTHWEST AERIAL PHOTOGRAPHY, AZ | 20, | 14 |
|---|--------------|----|
| SOUTHWEST COLORADO WATER CONSERVATION DISTRICT, CO | 43, | 16 |
| SOUTHWEST FLORIDA REGIONAL PLAN COUNCIL, FL | 51, | 17 |
| SOUTHWEST FLORIDA WATER MANAGEMENT DISTRICT, FL | 49, | 17 |
| SOUTHWEST GEORGIA REGIONAL DEVELOPMENT CENTER, GA | 54, | 17 |
| SOUTHWEST GROUNDWATER MANAGEMENT DIST 3, KS | 63. | 18 |
| SOUTHWEST RESEARCH INSTITUTE, TX | 114. | 24 |
| SOUTHWESTERN POWER ADMINISTRATION | 12, | 13 |
| SPARTANBURG COUNTY PLANNING COMMISSION, SC | 109, | 23 |
| SPARTANBURG COUNTY TAX ASSESSOR, SC | 109, | 23 |
| SPARTANBURG WATER SYSTEM, SC | 107, | 23 |
| SPENCER B GROSSAERIAL PHOTOGRAPHY, OR | 101. | 22 |
| SPOKANE COUNTY ENGINEERS OFFICE, WA | 123. | 24 |
| SRENCO PHOTOGRAPHY, MO | 78, | 20 |
| ST JOHNS COUNTY, FL | 51. | 17 |
| ST. JOHNS RIVER WATER MANAGEMENT DISTRICT, FL | 49. | 17 |
| ST. LAWRENCE COUNTY HIGHWAY DEPT, NY | 9 2 . | 21 |
| ST. LAWRENCE-EASTERN ONTARIO COMMISSION, NY | 88. | 21 |
| SOUTHWEST AERIAL PHOTOGRAPHY, AZ SOUTHWEST COLORADO WATER CONSERVATION DISTRICT, CO SOUTHWEST FLORIDA REGIONAL PLAN COUNCIL, FL SOUTHWEST FLORIDA WATER MANAGEMENT DISTRICT, FL SOUTHWEST GEORGIA REGIONAL DEVELOPMENT CENTER, GA SOUTHWEST GROUNDWATER MANAGEMENT DIST 3, KS SOUTHWEST RESEARCH INSTITUTE, TX SOUTHWESTERN POWER ADMINISTRATION SPARTANBURG COUNTY PLANNING COMMISSION, SC SPARTANBURG COUNTY TAX ASSESSOR, SC SPARTANBURG WATER SYSTEM, SC SPENCER B GROSSAERIAL PHOTOGRAPHY, OR SPOKANE COUNTY ENGINEERS OFFICE, WA SRENCO PHOTOGRAPHY, MO ST JOHNS COUNTY, FL ST. JOHNS RIVER WATER MANAGEMENT DISTRICT, FL ST. LAWRENCE COUNTY HIGHWAY DEPT, NY ST. LAWRENCE-EASTERN ONTARIO COMMISSION, NY ST. MARYS COUNTY, MD | 69, | 19 |
| ST. MARYS COUNTY, MD STANFORD UNIVERSITY, CA STANISLAUS COUNTY DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRON RESOURCES, CA | 34, | 16 |
| STANISLAUS COUNTY DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRON RESOURCES, CA | 28, | 16 |
| STANWORTH-GARN PHOTOGRAPHY CA | 32 | 16 |
| STATE OF ALASKA, DEPT OF COMMUNITY & REGIONAL AFFAIRS, AK | 17, | |
| STATE OF SOUTH CAROLINA, WATER RESOURCES COMMISSION, SC | 107, | |
| STATE UNIVERSITY COLLEGE OF ONEONTA, NY | 90, | 21 |
| STATE UNIVERSITY COLLEGE OF ONEONTA, NY STATION BIOCHEMISTRY, S DAK STATE UNIV, SD STEPHEN F. AUSTIN STATE UNIVERSITY, TX STEREO FOTO, INC, MI STETSON ENGINEERS, INC, CA STEUBEN COUNTY HIGHWAY DEPT, NY STEVENS INSTITUTE OF TECHNOLOGY, NJ STUART FINLEY, INC, VA STUDENT CONSERVATION ASSOCIATION, NH SUFFOLK COUNTY DEPARTMENT HEALTH SERVICES, NY SUFFOLK COUNTY DEPT PUBLIC WORKS, NY SUFFOLK WATER AUTHORITY, NY SULLIVAN COUNTY DEPT PUBLIC WORKS, NY SUMTER COUNTY TAX ASSESSOR, SC | 111, | 23 |
| STEPHEN F. AUSTIN STATE UNIVERSITY, TX | 114, | 24 |
| STEREO FOTO, INC, MI | 71, | 19 |
| STETSON ENGINEERS, INC, CA | 32, | 16 |
| STEUBEN COUNTY HIGHWAY DEPT, NY | 92, | 21 |
| STEVENS INSTITUTE OF TECHNOLOGY, NJ | 84, | 20 |
| STUART FINLEY, INC, VA | 120, | 24 |
| STUDENT CONSERVATION ASSOCIATION, NH | 82, | 20 |
| SUFFOLK COUNTY DEPARTMENT HEALTH SERVICES, NY | 90, | 21 |
| SUFFOLK COUNTY DEPT PUBLIC WORKS, NY | 92, | 21 |
| SUFFOLK WATER AUTHORITY, NY | 89, | 21 |
| SULLIVAN COUNTY DEPT PUBLIC WORKS, NY | 92, | 21 |
| SUMTER COUNTY TAX ASSESSOR, SC | 107, | 23 |
| SUMTER COUNTY, BOARD OF COUNTY COMMISSIONERS, FL | 51, | |
| SUNLAND PHOTOGRAPHY, CA | 31, | 16 |
| SURDEX CORPORATION, MO | 77, | |
| SUSQUEHANNA RIVER BASIN COMMISSION | 14, | |
| SUSQUEHANNA RIVER TRI-STATE ASSOCIATION, PA | 106, | |
| SUSSEX COUNTY BOARD OF ELECTIONS, DE | 47, | |
| SUSSEX COUNTY PLANNING AND ZONING COMMISSION, DE | 47 , | |
| SUWANNEE RIVER AUTHORITY, FL | 51, | |
| SUWANNEE RIVER WATER MANAGEMENT DISTRICT, FL | 49, | |
| | , | |

| SWEETWATER AUTHORITY, CA | 29, | 161 |
|--|------|-----|
| | | |
| SYMONS PHOTOGRAPHY, CA | 32, | |
| SYSTEMS FOR WATER INFORMATION MANAGEMENT, MN | 74, | 199 |
| TACOMA DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC UTILITIES, UTIL-WATER DIV, WA | 122, | 248 |
| | | |
| TACOMA DEPT PUBLIC WORKS, WA | 124, | 248 |
| TAHOE REGIONAL PLANNING AGENCY, NV | 82, | 206 |
| TALSTEM PHOTOGRAPHY, INC, CA | 32, | |
| | | |
| TAMPA BAY ENGINEERING, INC, FL | 50, | 177 |
| TARRANT COUNTY WATER CONTROL & IMPROVEMENT DIST #1, TX | 115, | 240 |
| TEMPLETON LINE C ALCUD ACCOLATION UT | 110 | |
| TEMPLETON, LINK & ALSUP ASSOCIATION, UT | 118, | |
| TEMPORARY STATE COMMISSION ON TUG HILL, NY | 90, | 217 |
| TENECH ENVIRONMENTAL ENGINEERS, INC | 14, | |
| TENDER DAY INCIDENTAL ENGINEERS, INC | 17, | |
| TENNESSEE AMERICAN WATER COMPANY, TN | 112, | 236 |
| TENNESSEE CONSERVATION LEAGUE, TN | 112, | 236 |
| TENNESSEE DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH AND ENVIRONMENT, TN | 111, | |
| TENNESSEE DEFARTMENT OF MEALTH AND ENVIRONMENT, IN | 111, | |
| TENNESSEE DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION, TN | 112, | 236 |
| TENNESSEE ENVIRONMENTAL COUNCIL, TN | 112, | 236 |
| TENNECCEE FICH MANAGEMENT DIVICION TH | 112 | |
| TENNESSEE FISH MANAGEMENT DIVISION, TN | 112, | |
| TENNESSEE LEGISLATIVE SERVICES OFFICE, TN | 112, | 236 |
| TENNESSEE VALLEY AUTHORITY | 12, | 136 |
| TENNESCEE WEED OWN THE CONTROL DIVISION ON | 112, | |
| TENNESSEE WATER QUALITY CONTROL DIVISION, TN | 112, | |
| TENNESSEE WATER RESOURCES DIVISION, TN | 112, | 236 |
| TENNESSEE WILDLIFE RESOURCES AGENCY, TN | 111, | |
| TENAL SELL WILDER E RESOURCES AGENCY, IN | 20 | |
| TEMPLETON, LINK & ALSUP ASSOCIATION, UT TEMPORARY STATE COMMISSION ON TUG HILL, NY TENECH ENVIRONMENTAL ENGINEERS, INC TENNESSEE AMERICAN WATER COMPANY, TN TENNESSEE CONSERVATION LEAGUE, TN TENNESSEE DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH AND ENVIRONMENT, TN TENNESSEE DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION, TN TENNESSEE ENVIRONMENTAL COUNCIL, TN TENNESSEE ENVIRONMENTAL COUNCIL, TN TENNESSEE FISH MANAGEMENT DIVISION, TN TENNESSEE LEGISLATIVE SERVICES OFFICE, TN TENNESSEE VALLEY AUTHORITY TENNESSEE WATER QUALITY CONTROL DIVISION, TN TENNESSEE WATER RESOURCES DIVISION, TN TENNESSEE WILDLIFE RESOURCES AGENCY, TN TERRA BELLA IRRIGATION DISTRICT, CA TETON COUNTY BOARD OF COMMISSION, ID TETRA TECH INC, CA TETRA TECH, INC, ARLINGTON, VA TEXAS A&M REMOTE SENSING CENTER, TX | 23, | |
| TETON COUNTY BOARD OF COMMISSION, ID | 58, | 181 |
| TETRA TECH INC, CA | 27, | |
| TERRA TECHT INC, CA | 27, | |
| TETRA TECH, INC, ARLINGTON, VA | 121, | 245 |
| TEXAS A&M REMOTE SENSING CENTER, TX | 113, | 240 |
| TEXAS A&M UNIVERSITY, ENV ANALYTICAL RES LAB, TX | 113, | |
| | | |
| TEXAS AIR CONTROL BOARD, TX | 113, | 240 |
| TEXAS DEPARTMENT OF AGRICULTURE, TX | 113, | 240 |
| TEXAS DEPARTMENT OF COMMERCE, TX | 113, | |
| · | - | |
| TEXAS FOREST SERVICE, TX | 113, | 241 |
| TEXAS GENERAL LAND OFFICE, TX | 113, | 241 |
| · | 113, | |
| TEXAS HISTORICAL COMMISSION, TX | | |
| TEXAS NATURAL RESO INFORMATION SYSTEM, TX | 113, | |
| TEXAS STATE SOIL & WATER CONSERVATION BOARD, TX | 113, | 241 |
| TEXAS TECH UNIVERSITY, TX | 117, | |
| • | 11/, | 241 |
| TEXAS WATER COMMISSION, TX | 113, | 241 |
| TEXAS WATER DEVELOPMENT BOARD, TX | 112, | 241 |
| | - | |
| TEXAS WATER RESOURCES INSTITUTE, TX | 114, | |
| THE AERIAL PHOTOGRAPHER, CA | 31, | 162 |
| THE AMERICAN SOCIETY OF DOWSERS, INC., VT | 119, | 243 |
| | | |
| THE CADMUS GROUP, INC, NC | | 220 |
| THE CANAL AUTHORITY OF THE STATE OF FLORIDA, FL | 50, | 177 |
| THE CHESTER ENGINEERS, INC, PA | 106, | |
| | | |
| THE DIBBLEE GEOLOGICAL FOUNDATION, CA | 37, | 162 |

| THE ENVIRON CORPORATION, NJ | 85, 208 |
|--|------------------|
| | 123, 248 |
| THE EVERGREEN STATE COLLEGE, WA | · · |
| THE METROPOLITAN DISTRICT, CT | 46, 171 |
| THE MOUNT ASCENSION GROUP, MT | 78, 2 03 |
| THE OCEANIC SOCIETY, CA | 33, 162 |
| THE SUBSURFACE LIBRARY, TX | 117, 241 |
| | |
| THE TELLURIDE INSTITUTE, INC, CO | 45, 169 |
| THERMO-ELECTRIC CORPORATION, MA | 69, 195 |
| THOMAS G. GEBHARD, CONSULTING ENGINEER, TX | 114, 241 |
| THOMAS R MANN AND ASSOCIATES, NM | 85, 210 |
| THOMASVILLE WATER & LIGHT DEPARTMENT, GA | 54, 179 |
| · | , |
| THOMPSON WATER USERS ASSOCIATION, CO | 42, 169 |
| THUNDERBIRD AVIATION, CA | 34, 162 |
| THURSTON COUNTY DEPT OF PUBLIC WORKS, WA | 123, 249 |
| TIM CHRISTOPHER PHOTOGRAPHY, WA | 125, 249 |
| | 92, 217 |
| TIOGA COUNTY HIGHWAY DEPT, NY | |
| TIPPEECANOE COUNTY AERIAL PLAN, IN | 61, 18: |
| TITUS COUNTY FRESH WATER SUPPLY DIST #1, TX | 115, 241 |
| TOBIN RESEARCH, TX | 113, 241 |
| TOM HOYT AERIAL PHOTOS, CA | 32, 162 |
| • | |
| TOM KING AERIAL ENTERPRISES, CA | 31, 162 |
| TOMPKINS COUNTY HIGHWAY DEPT, NY | 92, 217 |
| TONICS, INC, MA | 70, 19! |
| TONTO NATIONAL FOREST-USDA, AZ | 18, 144 |
| | 63, 188 |
| TOPEKA WATER DEPARTMENT, KS | • |
| TOPEKA-SHAWNEE COUNTY METROPOLITAN PLANNING COMM, KS | 64, 188 |
| TOWILL, INC, CA | 28, 16: |
| TOWN OF AMHERST, NY | 90, 21 |
| TOWN OF AYDEN, NC | 95, 220 |
| | 44, 16! |
| TOWN OF BRECKENRIDGE, CO | |
| TOWN OF BROOKHAVEN, NY | 90, 21 |
| TOWN OF CKEEKTONAGA, NY | 90, 21 |
| TOWN OF CLARENCE, NY | 90, 21 |
| TOWN OF CONWAY, NH | 83, 200 |
| • | 46, 17 |
| TOWN OF ENFIELD, CT | |
| TOWN OF FARMVILLE, NC | 95, 220 |
| TOWN OF FIRCREST, WA | 124, 24 |
| TOWN OF JUNO BEACH, FL | 53 , 17° |
| TOWN OF KIRKWOOD, NY | 90, 21 |
| TOWN OF LA GRANGE, NC | 95, 22 |
| | |
| TOWN OF NEWSTEAD, NY | 90, 21 |
| TOWN OF NORWALK, CT | 46, 17 |
| TOWN OF PINETOPS, NC | 95, 2 2 0 |
| TOWN OF POOLESVILLE, MD | 69, 19 |
| | |
| TOWN OF RIDGEFIELD, CT | 47, 17 |
| TOWN OF SHELTER ISLAND, NY | 90, 21 |
| TOWN OF SIMSBURY, CT | 47, 17 |
| • | • |

| TOWN OF SNOWHILL, NC | 95, 22 0 |
|--|--------------------|
| TOWN OF STANTONSBURG, NC | 95, 220 |
| TOWN OF STONINGTON, CT | 47, 171 |
| TOWN OF WOODWAY PLANNING DEPT, WA | 125, 249 |
| TOWNSHIP OF BRIDGEWATER, NJ | 84. 208 |
| TOWNSHIP OF CRANFORD, NJ | 84. 208 |
| TOWNSHIP OF LOGAN, NJ | 84. 208 |
| TOX SCAN, INC, CA | 34, 162 |
| TOXIC SUBSTANCE CONTROL COMMISSION, MI | 72 197 |
| TR MAP COMPANY, KS | 64 188 |
| TRACOR HYDRONAUTICS, INC, MD | 68 103 |
| TRANSMAP AERIAL SURVEYS, NV | 92 206 |
| TRANSPORTATION DEPARTMENT OF COAST GUARD, DC | 62, 200 40, 172 |
| TRI-COUNTY REGIONAL PLANNING COMMISSION, MI | 72 107 |
| TRI-COUNTY REGIONAL FLANNING COMMISSION, MI TRI-DAM PROJECT, OAK & SAN JOAQUIN IRRIGATION DISTRICT, CA | 72, 197 |
| TRI-DAM PROJECT, OAR & SAN JUAQUIN TRRIGATION DISTRICT, CA | 22, 102 |
| TRI-STATE REGIONAL PLANNING COMMISSION, NY | 0/, 210 |
| TOWN OF SNOWHILL, NC TOWN OF STANTONSBURG, NC TOWN OF STONINGTON, CT TOWN OF WOODWAY PLANNING DEPT, WA TOWNSHIP OF BRIDGEWATER, NJ TOWNSHIP OF CRANFORD, NJ TOWNSHIP OF LOGAN, NJ TOX SCAN, INC, CA TOXIC SUBSTANCE CONTROL COMMISSION, MI TR MAP COMPANY, KS TRACOR HYDRONAUTICS, INC, MD TRANSMAP AERIAL SURVEYS, NV TRANSPORTATION DEPARTMENT OF COAST GUARD, DC TRI-COUNTY REGIONAL PLANNING COMMISSION, MI TRI-DAM PROJECT, OAK & SAN JOAQUIN IRRIGATION DISTRICT, CA TRI-STATE REGIONAL PLANNING COMMISSION, NY TRIHEY AND ASSOCIATES, CA TRINCHERA CONSERVANCY DISTRICT, CO TRINITY RIVER AUTHORITY, TX TUDOR ENGINEERING COMPANY, CA | 39, 162 |
| TRINCHERA CONSERVANCY DISTRICT, CO | 44, 169 |
| TRINITY RIVER AUTHORITY, TX | 115, 241 |
| TUDOR ENGINEERING COMPANY, CA | 31, 162 |
| TULA IRRIGATION DISTRICT, CA | 23, 162 |
| TULANE UNIVERSITY, LA | 66, 190 |
| TULARE COUNTY DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS, CA | 27, 162 |
| TRI-STATE REGIONAL PLANNING COMMISSION, NY TRIHEY AND ASSOCIATES, CA TRINCHERA CONSERVANCY DISTRICT, CO TRINITY RIVER AUTHORITY, TX TUDOR ENGINEERING COMPANY, CA TULA IRRIGATION DISTRICT, CA TULANE UNIVERSITY, LA TULARE COUNTY DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS, CA TULARE COUNTY DEPT OF HELATH SERVICES, CA TULARE COUNTY FLOOD CONTROL DIST, CA TULARE IRRIGATION DISTRICT, CA TULARE LAKE DRAINAGE DISTRICT, CA TURLOCK IRRIGATION DISTRICT, CA TWIN PLATTE NATURAL RESOURCES DISTRICT, NE U.S. COMMITTEE ON LARGE DAMS CO | 40, 162 |
| TULARE COUNTY FLOOD CONTROL DIST, CA | 36, 162 |
| TULARE IRRIGATION DISTRICT, CA | 23, 162 |
| TULARE LAKE DRAINAGE DISTRICT, CA | 27, 162 |
| TURLOCK IRRIGATION DISTRICT, CA | 22, 162 |
| TWIN PLATTE NATURAL RESOURCES DISTRICT, NE | 80, 204 |
| U.S. COMMITTEE ON IRRIGATION AND DRAINAGE, CO | 41, 169 |
| o.b. committee on simos biano, co | 15, 10, |
| U.S. CONG HSE COMM ON P.W. & TRANSP, DC | 49, 173 |
| U.S. DEPARTMENT OF COMMERCE | 11, 136 |
| U.S. DEPARTMENT OF DEFENSE | 11, 136 |
| U.S. DEPARTMENT OF ENERGY | 11, 136 |
| U.S. DEPARTMENT OF ENERGY, MINES & RESOURCES, CANADA | 7, 134 |
| U.S. DEPARTMENT OF FISHERIES AND OCEANS, CANADA | 7, 134 |
| U.S. DEPARTMENT OF STATE | 11, 136 |
| U.S. DEPARTMENT OF THE INTERIOR | 11, 136 |
| U.S. DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION | 11, 136 |
| U.S. ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION AGENCY | 11, 136 |
| U.S. GEOLOGICAL SURVEY | 11, 136 |
| U.S. NATIONAL FOCAL POINT, DC | 48, 173 |
| U.S. WATER CONSERVATION LABORATORY, AZ | 18, 144 |
| UCLA CENTER FOR THE STUDY OF THE ENVIRONMENT AND SOCIETY, CA | 40, 162 |
| ULSTER COUNTY DEPT PUBLIC WORKS, NY | 92, 218 |
| UMATILLA COUNTY DEPARTMENT OF PLANNING & RESEARCH, OR | 101, 227 |

| UNCOMPAHGRE VALLEY WATER USERS ASSOC, CO | 42, | 169 |
|--|--------------|-----|
| UNION COUNTY DIV OF PLANNING & DEVELOPMENT, NJ | 84, | 208 |
| UNION COUNTY TAX ASSESSOR, SC | 109, | 234 |
| UNION ELECTRIC COMPANY, IA | 63, | 187 |
| UNION ELECTRIC COMPANY, MO | 77, | 202 |
| UNION PUBLIC UTILITY DISTRICT, CA | 30, | |
| UNITED AERIAL MAPPING, TX | 113, | 241 |
| UNITED NATIONS-DEPT OF TECHNICAL CO-OPERATION FOR DEV, NY | 88, | 218 |
| UNITED NATIONS-FOOD & AGRICULTURE OREG, THAILAND | 7, | |
| UNITED POWER ASSOCIATION, MN | 74, | |
| UNITED SURVEYS OF ARIZONA, AZ | 18, | |
| UNITED SURVEYS OF ARIZONA, AZ UNITED WATER CONSERVATION DISTRICT, CA UNIV OF CA-SANITARY ENG. & ENVIR. HLTH RESEARCH LAB, CA UNIVERSITIES COUNCIL ON WATER RESOURCES. II | 24, | |
| UNIV OF CA-SANITARY ENG. & ENVIR. HLTH RESEARCH LAB, CA | 24, | |
| | 60, | |
| UNIVERSITIES SPACE RESEARCH ASSOCIATION (USRA), AL | 15, | |
| UNIVERSITY AREA JOINT AUTHORITY, PA | 105, | 230 |
| UNIVERSITY HYGIENIC LABORATORY, IA | 61, | 187 |
| UNIVERSITIES SPACE RESEARCH ASSOCIATION (USRA), AL UNIVERSITY AREA JOINT AUTHORITY, PA UNIVERSITY HYGIENIC LABORATORY, IA UNIVERSITY OF AKRON, OH UNIVERSITY OF ALABAMA-HUNTSVILLE, AL UNIVERSITY OF ALASKA, INSTITUTE OF MARINE SCIENCE, AK | 99, | 223 |
| UNIVERSITY OF ALABAMA-HUNTSVILLE, AL | 15, | |
| UNIVERSITY OF ALASKA, INSTITUTE OF MARINE SCIENCE, AK | 16, | 140 |
| UNIVERSITY OF ALASKA, INSTITUTE OF WATER RESOURCES, AK | 16, | 140 |
| UNIVERSITY OF ARKANSAS, WATER RESOURCES RESEARCH CENTER, AR | 21, | 145 |
| UNIVERSITY OF CA AT LOS ANGELES DEPT OF GEOGRAPHY, CA | 31, | 163 |
| UNIVERSITY OF CALIF-SANTA BARBARA, DEPARTMENT OF BIOLOGY, CA | 26, | 163 |
| UNIVERSITY OF CALIFORNIA AT SANTA BARBARA, LIBRARY, CA | 33, | 163 |
| UNIVERSITY OF CALIFORNIA AT SANTA CRUZ, CA | 24, | 163 |
| UNIVERSITY OF CALIFORNIA, LAWRENCE LIVERMORE LAB, CA | 25, | 163 |
| UNIVERSITY OF CALIFORNIA-MARINE SCIENCE INST., CA | 3 3 , | 163 |
| UNIVERSITY OF CALIFORNIA-RIVERSIDE, CA | 34, | 163 |
| UNIVERSITY OF CALIFORNIA-SANTA BARBARA, CA | 26, | 163 |
| UNIVERSITY OF CAMBRIDGE, ENGLAND UNIVERSITY OF CENTRAL FLORIDA, FL UNIVERSITY OF CHICAGO, IL UNIVERSITY OF CONNECTICUT, CT UNIVERSITY OF FLORIDA MAP AND IMAGERY LIBRARY, FL UNIVERSITY OF GEORGIA, INST OF NAT. RES., GA UNIVERSITY OF ILLINOIS AT URBANA-CHAMPAIGN, IL | 9, | 134 |
| UNIVERSITY OF CENTRAL FLORIDA, FL | 51, | 177 |
| UNIVERSITY OF CHICAGO, IL | 59, | 184 |
| UNIVERSITY OF CONNECTICUT, CT | 46, | 171 |
| UNIVERSITY OF FLORIDA MAP AND IMAGERY LIBRARY, FL | 53, | 177 |
| UNIVERSITY OF GEORGIA, INST OF NAT. RES., GA | 54, | 179 |
| UNIVERSITY OF ILLINOIS AT URBANA-CHAMPAIGN, IL | 58, | 184 |
| UNIVERSITY OF KANSAS, KS | 63, | 188 |
| UNIVERSITY OF KENTUCKY, AGRICULTURAL EXPERIMENT STATION, KY | 64, | 188 |
| UNIVERSITY OF MAINE, ME | 66, | 191 |
| UNIVERSITY OF MARYLAND, DEPT OF CIVIL ENGINEERING, MD | 68, | 193 |
| UNIVERSITY OF MIAMI-ROSENSTIEL SCH OF MARINE & ATM, FL | 50, | 177 |
| UNIVERSITY OF MINNESOTA-ENTOMOLOGY LIBRARY, MN | 75, | 199 |
| UNIVERSITY OF MISSOURI-COLUMBIA, MO | 77, | 202 |
| UNIVERSITY OF MISSOURI-ROLLA, MO | 77, | 202 |
| UNIVERSITY OF MONTANA, MT | 78, | 203 |
| UNIVERSITY OF NEVADA, COLLEGE OF AGRICULTURE, NV | 80, | 20€ |
| | | |

| UNIVERSITY OF NEVADA-RENO, DEPT RANGE, WILDLIFE AND FORESTRY, NV 80, 206 |
|--|
| |
| UNIVERSITY OF NORTH DAKOTA, ND 97, 221 |
| UNIVERSITY OF NOTRE DAME, IN 61, 185 |
| UNIVERSITY OF PITTSBURGH, PA 104, 230 |
| UNIVERSITY OF PUERTO RICO-DEPT OF MARINE SCIENCES, PR 129, 253 |
| UNIVERSITY OF PUERTO RICO-DEPT OF MARINE SCIENCES, PR 129, 233 |
| UNIVERSITY OF RHODE ISLAND, RI |
| UNIVERSITY OF SASKATCHEWAN, CANADA 7, 134 |
| UNIVERSITY OF NEVADA-RENO, DEPT RANGE, WILDLIFE AND FORESTRI, NV UNIVERSITY OF NORTH DAKOTA, ND UNIVERSITY OF NOTRE DAME, IN UNIVERSITY OF PITTSBURGH, PA UNIVERSITY OF PUERTO RICO-DEPT OF MARINE SCIENCES, PR 104, 230 UNIVERSITY OF RHODE ISLAND, RI UNIVERSITY OF SASKATCHEWAN, CANADA 7, 134 UNIVERSITY OF SC-BW BANUCH INST OF MARINE BIO & COAST, SC UNIVERSITY OF SOUTH FLORIDA-DEPT OF MARINE SCIENCE, FL UNIVERSITY OF TENNESSEE, TN UNIVERSITY OF TEXAS AT AUSTIN-CENTER FOR RESEARCH, TX 114, 241 |
| UNIVERSITI OF SOUTH FLORIDA DEFI OF MARINE SCIENCE, FL 50. 1// |
| UNIVERSITY OF TENNESSEE, TN 112, 236 |
| UNIVERSITY OF TEXAS AT AUSTIN-CENTER FOR RESEARCH, TX 114, 241 |
| UNIVERSITY OF TEXAS AT DALLAS, TX 117, 241 |
| UNITED CITY OF THE UICAN CLAND UI |
| UNIVERSITY OF THE VIRGIN ISLANDS, VI 129, 253 |
| UNIVERSITY OF TORONTO, CANADA 8, 134 |
| UNIVERSITY OF UTAH, DEPT OF GEOLOGY & GEOPHYSICS, UT 118, 242 |
| UNIVERSITY OF VA, DEPT OF ENVIRONMENTAL SCIENCES, VA 120, 245 |
| UNIVERSITY OF WASHINGTON LIBRARY-MAP COLLECTION, WA 125, 249 |
| UNIVERSITY OF WATERLOO, CANADA 8, 134 |
| UNIVERSITY OF WESTERN ONTARIO MAP LIBRARY, CANADA 7, 134 |
| UNIVERSITY OF WISCONSIN - GREEN BAY, WI 127, 251 |
| UNIVERSITY OF WISCONSIN GREEN BAT, WI |
| UNIVERSITY OF WISCONSIN - MILWAUKEE, WI 127, 251 |
| UNIVERSITY OF WISCONSIN - STEVENS POINT, WI 127, 251 |
| UNIVERSITY OF WISCONSIN, CENTER FOR LIMNOLOGY, WI 127, 251 |
| UNIVERSITY OF WISCONSIN, LA CROSSE, WI 127, 251 |
| UNIVERSITY OF TENNESSEE, TN UNIVERSITY OF TEXAS AT AUSTIN-CENTER FOR RESEARCH, TX UNIVERSITY OF TEXAS AT DALLAS, TX UNIVERSITY OF THE VIRGIN ISLANDS, VI UNIVERSITY OF TORONTO, CANADA UNIVERSITY OF UTAH, DEPT OF GEOLOGY & GEOPHYSICS, UT UNIVERSITY OF VA, DEPT OF ENVIRONMENTAL SCIENCES, VA UNIVERSITY OF WASHINGTON LIBRARY-MAP COLLECTION, WA UNIVERSITY OF WATERLOO, CANADA UNIVERSITY OF WESTERN ONTARIO MAP LIBRARY, CANADA UNIVERSITY OF WISCONSIN - GREEN BAY, WI UNIVERSITY OF WISCONSIN - MILWAUKEE, WI UNIVERSITY OF WISCONSIN - STEVENS POINT, WI UNIVERSITY OF WISCONSIN, CENTER FOR LIMNOLOGY, WI UNIVERSITY OF WISCONSIN, LA CROSSE, WI UNIVERSITY OF WISCONSIN, MADISON, WI |
| UNIVERSITY OF WISCONSIN, WATER RESOURCES REFERENCE SERVICES, WI 120, 231 |
| UNIVERSITY OF WYOMING, WY 128, 252 |
| UPDATA PUBLICATIONS, INC, CA 28, 163 |
| UNIVERSITY OF WYOMING, WY UPDATA PUBLICATIONS, INC, CA UPPER ARK RIVER WATER CONSERVANCY DISTRICT, CO UPPER BLACK SQUIRREL CREEK, CO UPPER COLORADO RIVER BASIN COMMISSION 14, 138 UPPER COLORADO RIVER COMMISSION, UT 19, 242 UPPER DISTRICT 10 WATER USERS ASSOCIATION, CO UPPER GUADALUPE RIVER AUTHORITY, TX 115, 241 UPPER LOUP NATURAL RESOURCES DISTRICT, NE 80, 204 UPPER NECHES RIVER MUNICIPAL WATER AUTHORITY, TX 115, 241 UPPER POTOMAC RIVER COMMISSION, MD 69, 193 UPPER TRINITY BASIN WATER QUALITY COMPACT, TX 115, 241 |
| UPPER BLACK SOUTRREL CREEK, CO. 44, 169 |
| HIPPER COLORADO RIVER RASIN COMMISSION 14 138 |
| UDDED COLORADO RIVER DASIN COMMISSION 114, 130 |
| UPPER DISTRICT 10 MATER MESSAGE ACCOUNTION CO. (2.140) |
| UPPER DISTRICT TO WATER USERS ASSOCIATION, CO 45, 169 |
| UPPER GUADALUPE RIVER AUTHORITY, TX 115, 241 |
| UPPER LOUP NATURAL RESOURCES DISTRICT, NE 80, 204 |
| UPPER NECHES RIVER MUNICIPAL WATER AUTHORITY, TX 115, 241 |
| UPPER POTOMAC RIVER COMMISSION, MD 69, 193 |
| UPPER TRINITY BASIN WATER QUALITY COMPACT, TX 115, 241 |
| UPPER YAMPA WATER CONSERVANCY DISTRICT, CO 45, 169 |
| UPSON-DONDERO STUDIOS, NV 81, 206 |
| URBAN DRAINAGE & FLOOD CONTROL DISTRICT, CO 43, 169 |
| UTAH DEPARTMENT OF NATURAL RESOURCES AND ENERGY, UT 118, 242 |
| · |
| UTAH DEPT OF NATURAL RESOURCES, DIVISION OF WATER RIGHTS, UT 118, 242 |
| UTAH GEOLOGICAL SURVEY, UT |
| UTAH LEGISLATIVE RESEARCH OFFICE, UT |
| UTAH STATE HEALTH DEPARTMENT, UT 118, 243 |
| UTAH WATER POLLUTION CONTROL COMMITTEE, UT 119, 243 |

| UTAH WATER RESOURCES DIVISION, UT | 118, 2 | 243 |
|---|---------------|-----|
| UTAH WATER USERS ASSOCIATION, UT | 119, 2 | |
| UTAH WILDLIFE RESOURCES DIVISION, UT | 118, 2 | |
| UTD, INCORPORATED, VA | 121, 2 | 245 |
| UTILITY DATA INSTITUTE, INC (UDI), DC | 48, 1 | 173 |
| VA DEPT OF HEALTH, BUREAU OF WATER SUPPLY ENGINEERING, VA | 120, 2 | 245 |
| VA DEPT OF TAXATION, COMMONWEALTH DATA BASE TASK FORCE, VA | 120, 2 | 245 |
| VAIL ENGINEERING CORP, CA | 31, 1 | 163 |
| VALDOSTA WATER & SEWER DEPARTMENT, GA | 54, 1 | 179 |
| VALLEY AIR PHOTOS, ID | 57, 1 | 182 |
| VALLEY WINGS AERIAL PHOTOGRAPHY, CA | 37 , 1 | 163 |
| VANDERBILT UNIVERSITY, TN | 112, 2 | 236 |
| VARA SYSTEMS, CA | 27, 1 | 163 |
| VENTURA COUNTY ENVIRONMENTAL HEALTH DIVISION, CA | 25, 1 | 163 |
| VENTURA COUNTY FLOOD CONTROL DISTRICT, CA | 22, 1 | 163 |
| VENTURA COUNTY PUBLIC WORKS AGENCY, CA | 35, 1 | |
| VERMEJO CONSERVANCY DISTRICT, NM | 86, 2 | |
| VERMONT AGENCY OF TRANSPORTATION, VT | 119, 2 | |
| VERMONT DEPARTMENT OF FISH AND GAME, VT | 119, 2 | |
| VERMONT DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH, VT | 119, 2 | 243 |
| VERMONT DEPT OF ENVIRONMENTAL CONSERVATION, VT | 119, 2 | |
| VERMONT ENVIRONMENTAL HEALTH DIVISION, VT | 119, 2 | |
| VAIL ENGINEERING CORP, CA VALLEY AIR PHOTOS, ID VALLEY WINGS AERIAL PHOTOGRAPHY, CA VANDERBILT UNIVERSITY, TN VARA SYSTEMS, CA VENTURA COUNTY ENVIRONMENTAL HEALTH DIVISION, CA VENTURA COUNTY FLOOD CONTROL DISTRICT, CA VENTURA COUNTY PUBLIC WORKS AGENCY, CA VERMEJO CONSERVANCY DISTRICT, NM VERMONT AGENCY OF TRANSPORTATION, VT VERMONT DEPARTMENT OF FISH AND GAME, VT VERMONT DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH, VT VERMONT DEPT OF ENVIRONMENTAL CONSERVATION, VT VERMONT ENVIRONMENTAL HEALTH DIVISION, VT VERMONT LEGISLATIVE COUNCIL, VT | 119, 2 | |
| VERMONT STATE PLANNING OFFICE, VT | 119, 2 | |
| VERMONT UNIVERSITY, WATER RESOURCES & LAKE STUDIES CENTER, VT | 119. 2 | |
| VERNON GRAPHICS, INC, PA | 104, 2 | |
| VERSAR, INC., (SPRINGFIELD), VA | 120, 2 | |
| VICKSBURG CITY WATER TREATMENT PLANT, MS | 76, 2 | |
| VILA-SCOTT AIRBORNE EXPLORATION, INC, NJ | 85, 2 | |
| VILLAGE OF ELSIE, MI | 73, | |
| VILLAGE OF KIRYAS JOEL, NY | 89, 2 | |
| VILLAGE OF NYACK BRD WTR COMM, NY | 89, 2 | |
| VIRGIN ISLANDS DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS, VI | 129, 2 | |
| VIRGIN ISLANDS WTR RES RESEARCH CTR, VI | 130, | |
| VIRGINIA BEACH DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC UTILITIES, VA | 120, | |
| VIRGINIA CANALS AND NAVIGATIONS SOCIETY. VA | 120, | |
| VIRGINIA COMMISSION OF GAME AND INLAND FISHERIES. VA | 121, | |
| VIRGINIA DEPT OF AGRICULTURE & CONSUMER SERVICES, VA | 120, | |
| VIRGINIA DEPT OF TRANSPORTATION, VA | 120, | |
| VIRGINIA DIVISION OF MINERAL RESOURCES, VA | 121, | |
| VIRGINIA HEALTH DEPARTMENT, VA | 120, | |
| VERNON GRAPHICS, INC, PA VERSAR, INC., (SPRINGFIELD), VA VICKSBURG CITY WATER TREATMENT PLANT, MS VILA-SCOTT AIRBORNE EXPLORATION, INC, NJ VILLAGE OF ELSIE, MI VILLAGE OF KIRYAS JOEL, NY VIRGIN ISLANDS DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS, VI VIRGIN ISLANDS WTR RES RESEARCH CTR, VI VIRGINIA BEACH DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC UTILITIES, VA VIRGINIA CANALS AND NAVIGATIONS SOCIETY, VA VIRGINIA COMMISSION OF GAME AND INLAND FISHERIES, VA VIRGINIA DEPT OF AGRICULTURE & CONSUMER SERVICES, VA VIRGINIA DEPT OF TRANSPORTATION, VA VIRGINIA DIVISION OF MINERAL RESOURCES, VA VIRGINIA HEALTH DEPARTMENT, VA VIRGINIA INST OF MARINE SCIENCE, DEPT OF ADVISORY SERVICES, VA VIRGINIA POLYTECHNIC INSTITUTE & STATE UNIVERSITY, VA VIRGINIA SOIL & WATER CONSERVATION. VA | 120, | |
| VIRGINIA POLYTECHNIC INSTITUTE & STATE UNIVERSITY. VA | 120, | |
| VIRGINIA SOIL & WATER CONSERVATION, VA | 120, | |
| VIRGINIA STATE BUR OF GAME & INLAND FISHERIES, VA | 120, | |
| VIRGINIA STATE WATER CONTROL BOARD, VA | 119, | |
| VISTA IRRIGATION DISTRICT, CA | 30, | |
| • | - | |

| VOLUNTEERS IN TECHNICAL ASSISTANCE, VA | 121 245 |
|---|---------------------------|
| TO HOLD COUNTY BY | /0 177 |
| VOLUSIA COUNTY, FL | 49, 177 |
| W VA BUREAU DEPT OF PUBLIC HEALTH, WV | 126, 250 |
| W W WHEELER AND ASSOCIATES, INC, CO | 41. 169 |
| W-Y GROUND WATER MANAGEMENT DIST, CO | /// 160 |
| W 1 GROUND WATER HANAGEMENT DIST, CO | 50 107 |
| W.R. GRACE & COMPANY, IL | 59, 184 |
| WAC CORPORATION, OR | 101, 227 |
| WAGNER, HEINDEL, AND NOYES, INC, VT | 119. 243 |
| WAIKIKI AQUARIUM, HI | 56 180 |
| WAIRINI AQUARINI, III | 100, 100 |
| WALKER & ASSOCIATES, INC, WA | 122, 249 |
| WALKER AND ASSOCIATES, INC, MO | 7 8, 202 |
| WALKER RIVER IRRIGATION DISTRICT, NV | 80. 206 |
| WALKER-ALASKA AERIAL SURVEYS, INC, AK | 16 1/1 |
| WALREN ALASKA ALKIAL SURVEIS, INC., AR | 10, 141 |
| WALLA WALLA COUNTY ENGINEER, WA | 123, 249 |
| WALLACE ACKERMAN STUDIO, INC, WA | 123, 249 |
| WALLICK PHILIP AERIAL PHOTOGRAPHY - AIRSHIPS, CA | 32, 163 |
| WALTERS ENGINEERING, INC, NV | 81 206 |
| MALTON COUNTY EI | 52 177 |
| WALTON COUNTY, FL | 32, 1// |
| WANAQUE LAB, NORTH JERSEY DIST WATER SUP COM, NJ | 83, 209 |
| WAPORA, INC, VA | 1 2 1, 2 45 |
| WARENSKI-GARCAL PHOTOGRAMMETRY, CA | 31. 163 |
| WARM SPRINGS INDIAN RESERVATION, OR | 103 227 |
| HARDEN COUNTY COMMISSIONERS BA | 105, 227 |
| VOLUNTEERS IN TECHNICAL ASSISTANCE, VA VOLUSIA COUNTY, FL W VA BUREAU DEPT OF PUBLIC HEALTH, WV W W WHEELER AND ASSOCIATES, INC, CO W-Y GROUND WATER MANAGEMENT DIST, CO W.R. GRACE & COMPANY, IL WAC CORPORATION, OR WAGNER, HEINDEL, AND NOYES, INC, VT WAIKIKI AQUARIUM, HI WALKER & ASSOCIATES, INC, WA WALKER AND ASSOCIATES, INC, MO WALKER RIVER IRRIGATION DISTRICT, NV WALKER-ALASKA AERIAL SURVEYS, INC, AK WALLA WALLA COUNTY ENGINEER, WA WALLACE ACKERMAN STUDIO, INC, WA WALLICK PHILIP AERIAL PHOTOGRAPHY - AIRSHIPS, CA WALTON COUNTY, FL WANAQUE LAB, NORTH JERSEY DIST WATER SUP COM, NJ WAPORA, INC, VA WARENSKI-GARCAL PHOTOGRAMMETRY, CA WARREN SPRINGS INDIAN RESERVATION, OR WARREN COUNTY COMMISSIONERS, PA WARREN COUNTY, NY | 103, 230 |
| WARREN COUNTY, NY | 93, 218 |
| WASH DEPT OF FISHERIES, HABITAT MANAGEMENT DIVISION, WA | 125, 249 |
| WASH STATE DEPT OF TRANS-PHOTOGRAMMETRY BR, WA | 122, 249 |
| WASHINGTON CODE REVISER OFFICE, WA WASHINGTON COUNTY CONSERVATION DISTRICT, PA WASHINGTON COUNTY HIGHWAY DEPARTMENT, MN WASHINGTON COUNTY HIGHWAY DEPT, NY WASHINGTON COUNTY PLANNING COMMISSION, PA WASHINGTON DEPARTMENT OF ECOLOGY, WA WASHINGTON DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION, WA WASHINGTON DEPT OF NATURAL RESOURCES, WA WASHINGTON GAS LIGHT COMPANY, VA WASHINGTON STATE CONSERVATION COMMISSION, WA | 123, 249 |
| WASHINGTON COUNTY CONSERVATION DISTRICT, PA | 105, 230 |
| WASHINGTON COUNTY CONSERVATION DISTRICT, FA | |
| WASHINGTON COUNTY HIGHWAY DEPARTMENT, MN | 74, 199 |
| WASHINGTON COUNTY HIGHWAY DEPT, NY | 93, 218 |
| WASHINGTON COUNTY PLANNING COMMISSION, PA | 106, 230 |
| WASHINGTON DEPARTMENT OF ECOLOGY, WA | 122, 249 |
| HACUINCTON DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION UA | 124, 249 |
| WASHINGTON DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION, WA | |
| WASHINGTON DEPT OF NATURAL RESOURCES, WA | 122, 249 |
| WASHINGTON GAS LIGHT COMPANY, VA | 120, 245 |
| WASHINGTON STATE CONSERVATION COMMISSION, WA | 124, 249 |
| WASHINGTON STATE UNIVERSITY, ENVIRONMENTAL ENG, WA | 122, 249 |
| WASHINGTON SURBURBAN SANITARY COMMISSION, MD | 69, 193 |
| | |
| WASHINGTON WATER POWER COMPANY, WA | 122, 249 |
| WASHOE COUNTY DISTRICT HEALTH DEPARTMENT, NV | 81, 206 |
| WASTEWATER TECHNOLOGY CENTRE, CANADA | 8, 134 |
| WATER AND ENERGY RESEARCH INSTITUTE, UNIV OF GUAM | 128, 253 |
| | 120, 245 |
| WATER AND SANIITATION FOR HEALTH PROJECT, VA | |
| WATER DISTRICT NO. 1, ID | 58, 182 |
| WATER DISTRICT NO. 31, ID | 57, 182 |
| WATER DISTRICT NO. 33, ID | 57, 182 |
| WATER DISTRICT NO. 37, AND 37-M, ID | 57, 182 |
| miles electrical not ery this er it, is | - · , - · · · |

| WATER | EDUCATION FOUNDATION, CA | 33, | |
|-------|--|------------|-------------|
| WATER | INFORMATION CENTER, INC, NY | 88, | |
| WATER | POLLUTION/FLOOD CONTROL DEPT, IA | 62, | |
| WATER | QUALITY ASSOCIATION, IL | 59, | |
| WATER | QUALITY DIV, SEATTLE WATER DEPARTMENT, WA | 122, | 249 |
| WATER | RESOURCES AND COASTAL ENGINEERING, OH | 99 | 223 |
| WATER | RESOURCES ASSOC OF THE DELAWARE RIVER BASIN, PA | 104, | 230 |
| WATER | RESOURCES CENTER ARCHIVES, CA | 40, | 163 |
| WATER | RESOURCES CENTER, NEVADA UNIVERSITY SYSTEM, NV | 80, | 20€ |
| WATER | RESOURCES CENTER, OHIO STATE UNIVERSITY, OH | 97, | 223 |
| WATER | EDUCATION FOUNDATION, CA INFORMATION CENTER, INC, NY POLLUTION/FLOOD CONTROL DEPT, IA QUALITY ASSOCIATION, IL QUALITY DIV, SEATTLE WATER DEPARTMENT, WA RESOURCES AND COASTAL ENGINEERING, OH RESOURCES ASSOC OF THE DELAWARE RIVER BASIN, PA RESOURCES CENTER ARCHIVES, CA RESOURCES CENTER, NEVADA UNIVERSITY SYSTEM, NV RESOURCES CENTER, OHIO STATE UNIVERSITY, OH RESOURCES CENTER, UNIVERSITY OF DELAWARE, DE RESOURCES LAB, UNIVERSITY OF LOUISVILLE, KY RESOURCES PLANNING COMMISSION, CHINA | 47, | 171 |
| WATER | RESOURCES LAB, UNIVERSITY OF LOUISVILLE, KY | 64, | 188 |
| | | 9, | 134 |
| WATER | RESOURCES RESEARCH CENTER, DISTRICT OF COLUMBIA UNIV, DC | 48, | 173 |
| WATER | RESOURCES RESEARCH CENTER, MASSACHUSETTS UNIVERSITY, MA | 69, | 195 |
| WATER | RESOURCES RESEARCH CENTER, UNIVERSITY OF ARIZONA, AZ | 17, | 144 |
| WATER | RESOURCES RESEARCH CENTER, UNIVERSITY OF FLORIDA, FL | 50, | 177 |
| WATER | RESOURCES RESEARCH CENTER, DISTRICT OF COLUMBIA UNIV, DC RESOURCES RESEARCH CENTER, MASSACHUSETTS UNIVERSITY, MA RESOURCES RESEARCH CENTER, UNIVERSITY OF ARIZONA, AZ RESOURCES RESEARCH CENTER, UNIVERSITY OF FLORIDA, FL RESOURCES RESEARCH CENTER, UNIVERSITY OF HAWAII, HI | 55, | 18(|
| WATER | RESOURCES RESEARCH CENTER, UNIVERSITY OF MINNESOTA, MN | /4, | 200 |
| WATER | RESOURCES RESEARCH CENTER, UNIVERSITY OF NEW HAMPSHIRE, NH | 82, | 20. |
| WATER | RESOURCES RESEARCH INST, VI | 130, | 254 |
| WATER | RESOURCES RESEARCH INSTITUTE (NMSU), NM | 85, | 211 |
| WATER | RESOURCES RESEARCH INST, VI RESOURCES RESEARCH INSTITUTE (NMSU), NM RESOURCES RESEARCH INSTITUTE, NORTH DAKOTA, ND | 96, | 22 |
| WAIER | RESOURCES RESEARCH INSTITUTE, SOUTH DAROTA STATE UNIV, SD | 111, | 43: |
| WATER | RESOURCES RESEARCH INSTITUTE, UNIV OF NORTH CAROLINA, NC | 94, | 22(|
| WATER | RESOURCES RESEARCH INSTITUTE, UNIV OF PUERTO RICO, PR | 129, | 25: |
| WATER | RESOURCES RESEARCH INSTITUTE, UNIVERSITY OF IDAHO, ID | 56, | 18: |
| WATER | SERVICES ASSOCIATION, ENGLAND | 9, | 13. |
| WATER | SERVICES ASSOCIATION, ENGLAND TEST CORPORATION, NH LOO WATER WORKS, IA NVILLE, CITY OF, CA COUNTY HIGHWAY DEPT, NY DISTRIBUTION SYSTEM, UT AN PHOTOGRAPHY, AZ CO UNDERGROUND WATER USERS ASSOCIATION, CO PHOTOGRAPHY, AZ | 83, | 2 0' |
| WATER | LOO WATER WORKS, IA | 62, | 18 |
| WATSO | NVILLE, CITY OF, CA | 30, | 16: |
| WAYNE | COUNTY HIGHWAY DEPT, NY | 93, | 21 |
| WEBER | DISTRIBUTION SYSTEM, UT | 118, | 24: |
| WEHRM | AN PHOTOGRAPHY, AZ | 18, | 14 |
| WELD | CO UNDERGROUND WATER USERS ASSOCIATION, CO | 43, | 16 |
| WELLS | PHOTOGRAPHY, AZ | 20, | 14 |
| WELLT | ON - MOHAWK VALLEY NATURAL RESOURCE CONS. DIST, AZ | 20, 19, | 14 |
| WEST | ON - MOHAWK VALLEY NATURAL RESOURCE CONS. DIST, AZ CENTRAL IOWA RURAL WATER ASSN, IA | 62, | |
| WEST | CENTRAL TEXAS MUNICIPAL WATER DIST, TX | 115, | 24 |
| | COAST AERIAL PHOTOGRAPHERS, OR | 103, | 22 |
| | COAST REG WATER SUPPLY AUTHORITY, FL | 51, | 17 |
| | MICHIGAN SHORELINE REG DEV COM, MI | 72, | 19 |
| | VA DEPT OF NATURAL RESOURCES, DIVISION OF WATER RESO, WV | 126, | |
| | VALLEY COLLEGE, CA | 24, | 16 |
| WEST | VIRGINIA DEPARTMENT OF HIGHWAYS, WV | 126, | 25 |
| | VIRGINIA GEOLOGICAL & ECONOMIC SURVEY, WV | 126, | 25 |
| WEST | VIRGINIA LEGISLATIVE SERVICES, WV | 126, | 25 |
| | · | | |

| WEST VIRGINIA NAT RES-DIV WILDLIFE RES. WV | 126. 250 |
|--|--------------------|
| WEST VIRGINIA UNIVERSITY WV | 126 250 |
| HEST UIDCINIA UATED DECEADOU INCTITUTE MV | 126, 250 |
| WEST VIRGINIA WATER RESEARCH INSTITUTE, WV | 120, 230 |
| WEST WINDSOR TOWNSHIP, NJ | 84, 209 |
| WESTBROOK STUDIO, CA | 37, 164 |
| WESTCHESTER COUNTY DEPARTMENT HEALTH, NY | 89. 218 |
| WESTCHESTER COUNTY DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS NY | 87 ² 18 |
| WESTCHESTED COUNTY DIANNING DEDT NY | 02 219 |
| AUSTRICA INC. MT | 70, 210 |
| WESTECH, INC, MI | 78, 203 |
| WESTERN AERIAL SURVEYS, CA | 27, 164 |
| WESTERN ARIZONA COUNCIL OF GOVERNMENTS, AZ | 19, 144 |
| WESTERN ENGINEERS, INC, CO | 41, 169 |
| WESTERN HYDROLOGIC SYSTEMS. CA | 37. 164 |
| WESTERN MINICIPAL WATER DISTRICT CA | 35 164 |
| WESTERN DA CONCEDUANCY DA | 105 220 |
| WESTERN FA CONSERVANCE, FA | 103, 230 |
| WESTERN SNOW CONFERENCE, WA | 123, 249 |
| WESTERN UPPER PENINSULA PLAIN & DEV REGION, MI | 72, 197 |
| WESTERN WAYS, INC, ID | 57, 182 |
| WESTINGHOUSE HANFORD COMPANY, WA | 123, 249 |
| WESTINGHOUSE LANDMARK GIS. NC | 96, 220 |
| WESTIAND AFRIAL PHOTOGRAPHY WA | 125 249 |
| HESTIANS LATER DISTRICT CA | 27 16/ |
| WESILANDS WATER DISTRICT, CA | 37, 104 |
| WEILANDS INSTITUTE, NJ | 84, 209 |
| WEYERHAEUSER COMPANY, NC | 9 6, 2 20 |
| WEYERHAEUSER COMPANY, WA | 1 22, 2 49 |
| WHATCOM COUNTY, WA | 124, 249 |
| WHEELER RIDGE-MARICOPA WATER STORAGE DIST. CA | 27. 164 |
| WHITE FARTH RESERVATION TRIBAL COUNCIL MN | 75 200 |
| MULTEDATED MITTIAL DATED COMPANY CA | 22 164 |
| WHITEWARE MUTUAL WATER CONTANT, CA | 21, 104 |
| whiller college, department of Geology, Ca | 31, 104 |
| WICHITA COUNTY WATER IMPROVEMENT DIST #2, TX | 115, 241 |
| WICHITA METROPOLITAN AREA PLANNING DEPT, KS | 63, 188 |
| WICKENBURG NATURAL RESOURCE CONSERVATION DISTRICT, AZ | 19, 144 |
| WIEGMAN AERIAL PHOTOGRAPHY. CA | 38, 164 |
| WILKES COLLEGE. PA | 105, 230 |
| WILLIAM T LOPENZ AND COMPANY NH | 82 207 |
| HILLIAN THOMPSON BUGGERARY, NE | 125 250 |
| WILLIAM INOMPSON-PROTOGRAPHS, INC, WA | 70 105 |
| WILLIAMS COLLEGE, MA | 70, 193 |
| WILLIAMS-STACKHOUSE INC, AERIAL MAP MOSAICS, TX | 113, 241 |
| WILLIAMSBURG COUNTY TAX ASSESSOR, SC | 109, 234 |
| WILSON AERIAL SURVEYS, TX | 114, 242 |
| WEST VIRGINIA NAT RES-DIV WILDLIFE RES, WV WEST VIRGINIA UNIVERSITY, WV WEST VIRGINIA WATER RESEARCH INSTITUTE, WV WEST VIRGINIA WATER RESEARCH INSTITUTE, WV WEST WINDSOR TOWNSHIP, NJ WESTENDSOR STUDIO, CA WESTCHESTER COUNTY DEPARTMENT HEALTH, NY WESTCHESTER COUNTY DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS, NY WESTCHESTER COUNTY PLANNING DEPT, NY WESTCHESTER COUNTY PLANNING DEPT, NY WESTECH, INC, MT WESTERN ARIZONA COUNCIL OF GOVERNMENTS, AZ WESTERN ARIZONA COUNCIL OF GOVERNMENTS, AZ WESTERN HOISINEERS, INC, CO WESTERN HUNICIPAL WATER DISTRICT, CA WESTERN MUNICIPAL WATER DISTRICT, CA WESTERN SNOW CONFERENCE, WA WESTERN SNOW CONFERENCE, WA WESTERN WAYS, INC, ID WESTINGHOUSE HANFORD COMPANY, WA WESTINGHOUSE HANFORD COMPANY, WA WESTILANDS WATER DISTRICT, CA WETLANDS AUTER DISTRICT, CA WETLANDS WATER DISTRICT, CA WETLANDS INSTITUTE, NJ WEYERHAEUSER COMPANY, NC WEYERHAEUSER COMPANY, WA WHATCOM COUNTY, WA WHATCOM COUNTY, WA WHATCOM COUNTY, WA WHATCOM COUNTY, WA WHATER MUTUAL WATER COMPANY, CA WHITE EARTH RESERVATION TRIBAL COUNCIL, MN WHITEWATER MUTUAL WATER COMPANY, CA WHITIER COLLEGE, DEPARTMENT OF GEOLOGY, CA WICHITA COUNTY WATER IMPROVEMENT DIST #2, TX WICHITA METROPOLITAN AREA PLANNING DEPT, KS WICKENBURG NATURAL RESOURCE CONSERVATION DISTRICT, AZ WIECHAN AERIAL PHOTOGRAPHY, CA WILLIAMS COLLEGE, MA WILLIAMS COLLEGE, MA WILLIAMS COLLEGE, MA WILLIAMS THOMPSON-PHOTOGRAPHY, NH WILLIAM THOMPSON-PHOTOGRAPHY, NH WILLIAMS COLLEGE, MA WIL | 28, 164 |
| WILVERT-PENCEK PHOTOGRAPHIC SERVICES, CA | 28, 164 |
| WILVERT TENGER THOTOGRAPHIC BERVICES, CA | 127, 251 |
| WISCONSIN CENTER FOR GREAT LAKES STUDIES, WI | |
| WISCONSIN COASTAL MANAGEMENT PROGRAM, WI | 127, 251 |
| WISCONSIN DEPARTMENT OF NATURAL RESOURCES, WI | 127, 251 |
| WISCONSIN DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION, WI | 127, 251 |

| WISCONSIN DEPT OF AG, TRADE & CONSUMER PROTECTION, WI | 127, 251 |
|---|---|
| WISCONSIN DEPT OF NATURAL RESOURCES, WI | 126, 251 |
| WISCONSIN GEOLOGICAL AND NATURAL HISTORY SURVEY, WI | 126, 251 |
| WISCONSIN LEGISLATIVE REFERENCE BUREAU, WI | 127, 251 |
| WISCONSIN PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION, WI | 126, 251 |
| WISCONSIN STATE LABORATORY OF HYGIENE. WI | 126, 251 |
| WISCONSIN UNIV-CENTER LAKE SUPERIOR ENVIR STUDIES. WI | 127, 251 |
| WISCONSIN UNIVERSITY, INST FOR ENVIRONMENTAL STUDIES WI | 127, 251 |
| WISCONSIN DEPT OF AG, TRADE & CONSUMER PROTECTION, WI WISCONSIN DEPT OF NATURAL RESOURCES, WI WISCONSIN GEOLOGICAL AND NATURAL HISTORY SURVEY, WI WISCONSIN LEGISLATIVE REFERENCE BUREAU, WI WISCONSIN PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION, WI WISCONSIN STATE LABORATORY OF HYGIENE, WI WISCONSIN UNIV-CENTER LAKE SUPERIOR ENVIR STUDIES, WI WISCONSIN UNIVERSITY, INST FOR ENVIRONMENTAL STUDIES, WI WOODBRIDGE IRRIGATION DISTRICT, CA | 35 164 |
| WISCONSIN UNIVERSITY, INST FOR ENVIRONMENTAL STUDIES, WI WOODBRIDGE IRRIGATION DISTRICT, CA WOODS HOLE OCEANOGRAPHIC INSTITUTION, MA WOODWARD-CLYDE CONSULTANTS, CO WOOLPERT CONSULTANTS, OH WORCESTER ENVIRONMENTAL TRUST, MD WORLD DATA CENTER A, CO WORLD DATA CENTER A: OCEANOGRAPHY, DC WRIGHT WATER ENGINEERS, INC, CO WRIGHT-PIERCE ENGINEERS, ME WYOMING COUNTY HIGHWAY DEPT, NY WYOMING DEPARTMENT OF AGRICULTURE, WY WYOMING DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL QUALITY, WY WYOMING FISH AND GAME DEPARTMENT, WY WYOMING FISH AND GAME DEPARTMENT, WY WYOMING GEOLOGICAL ASSOCIATION, WY WYOMING HIGHWAY DEPARTMENT, WY WYOMING OIL & GAS CONSERVATION COMMISSION, WY WYOMING STATE ENGINEERS OFFICE, WY | 70 195 |
| WOODWARD-CLYDE CONSULTANTS, CO | /0, 1/3 //1 160 |
| WOOLPERT CONSULTANTS, OH | 91, 109 |
| WORCESTER ENVIRONMENTAL TRUST, MD | 99, 223 60 103 |
| WORLD DATA CENTER A, CO | 69, 193 72, 160 |
| WORLD DATA CENTER A; CO WORLD DATA CENTER A: OCEANOGRAPHY, DC | 42, 109 |
| WORLD DATA CENTER A: OCEANOGRAPHI, DC | 48, 1/3 |
| WRIGHT WATER ENGINEERS, INC, CO | 41, 169 |
| WRIGHT-PIERCE ENGINEERS, ME | 6/, 191 |
| WYOMING COUNTY HIGHWAY DEPT, NY | 93, 218 |
| WYOMING DEPARTMENT OF AGRICULTURE, WY | 128, 252 |
| WYOMING DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL QUALITY, WY | 128, 252 |
| WYOMING DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH, WY | 128, 252 |
| WYOMING FISH AND GAME DEPARTMENT, WY | 1 28, 25 2 |
| WYOMING GEOLOGICAL ASSOCIATION, WY | 128, 252 |
| WYOMING HIGHWAY DEPARTMENT, WY | 128, 252 |
| WYOMING OIL & GAS CONSERVATION COMMISSION, WY | 128, 252 |
| WYOMING STATE ENGINEERS OFFICE, WY | 128, 252 |
| WYOMING UNIVERSITY, AGRICULTURAL EXPERIMENT STATION, WY | 128, 252 |
| WYOMING WATER RESEARCH CENTER, WY | 128, 252 |
| YAKIMA TRIBAL COUNCIL, WA | 125, 250 |
| YALE UNIVERSITY-DEPT OF GEOLOGY & GEOPHYSICS, CT | 46, 171 |
| YATES COUNTY HIGHWAY DEPT, NY | 93, 218 |
| YELLOW JACKET WATER CONSERVANCY DISTRICT, CO | 44. 169 |
| YELLOWSTONE RIVER COMPACT COMMISSION, ND | 128, 252 128, 252 125, 250 46, 171 93, 218 44, 169 97, 221 35, 164 |
| YOLO COUNTY FLOOD CONTROL & WATER CONSERVATION DISTRICT, CA | 35, 164 |
| | |
| YOUNG ENVIRONMENTAL SERVICES, IL | 59, 184 |
| YOUTH ENVIRONMENTAL SOCIETY, NJ | 84, 209 |
| YPSILANTI COMMUNITY UTILITIES AUTHORITY, MI | 73, 197 |
| YUCAIPA VALLEY COUNTY WATER DISTRICT, CA | 29, 164 |
| VIIMA ACTICIII TIIDAI CENTED AT | 19, 144 |
| YONTS AND ASSOCIATES, NC YOUNG ENVIRONMENTAL SERVICES, IL YOUTH ENVIRONMENTAL SOCIETY, NJ YPSILANTI COMMUNITY UTILITIES AUTHORITY, MI YUCAIPA VALLEY COUNTY WATER DISTRICT, CA YUMA AGRICULTURAL CENTER, AZ ZION NATURAL HISTORY ASSOCIATION, UT | 119, 144 |
| ZION NATURAL HISTORY ASSOCIATION, UT | 117, 243 |